Notre Dame Law School NDLScholarship

Commencement Programs

Law School History

5-19-2023

178th University of Notre Dame Commencement

University of Notre Dame

Follow this and additional works at: https://scholarship.law.nd.edu/commencement_programs

Part of the Law Commons

Recommended Citation

University of Notre Dame, "178th University of Notre Dame Commencement" (2023). *Commencement Programs*. 203. https://scholarship.law.nd.edu/commencement_programs/203

This Program is brought to you for free and open access by the Law School History at NDLScholarship. It has been accepted for inclusion in Commencement Programs by an authorized administrator of NDLScholarship. For more information, please contact lawdr@nd.edu.



MAY 19 - 21, 2023

UNIVERSITY OF NOTRE DAME COMMENCEMENT UNOFFICIAL

Table of Contents

SCHEDULE OF EVENTS 3

GRADUATE SCHOOL COMMENCEMENT CEREMONY 8

DOCTORAL DEGREES 10

MASTER DEGREES 23

MENDOZA COLLEGE OF BUSINESS GRADUATE BUSINESS 38

GRADUATE ARCHITECTURE 44

LAW SCHOOL 45

UNIVERSITY COMMENCEMENT CEREMONY 49

COLLEGE OF ARTS AND LETTERS 52

COLLEGE OF SCIENCE 61

COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING 66

MENDOZA COLLEGE OF BUSINESS 71

SCHOOL OF ARCHITECTURE 77

VALEDICTORIAN CANDIDATES 78

EMERITI FACULTY 78

HONOR SOCIETIES 78

AWARDS AND PRIZES 85

TASSELS 104

SCHEDULE OF EVENTS

FRIDAY, MAY 19

9 - 10:30 a.m.

.....

European Studies Graduation Breakfast

South Dining Hall – Oak Room Sponsored by the Nanovic Institute for European Studies. *By invitation only.*

9 a.m. - 5 p.m.

Father Hesburgh's Office Open House

Hesburgh Library - 13th Floor Graduates and their families are invited to tour the space.

9:30 - 11:30 a.m.

Department of Anthropology Graduation Open House

Corbett Family Hall – Second Floor For graduating seniors and their guests. All are welcome! *No RSVP or tickets required.*

10 a.m. - noon

Education, Schooling, and Society Graduation Reception

Visitation Hall – Remick Commons For ESS graduates and their families.

10 - 11 a.m.

Mary E. Galvin Science and Engineering Scholars Senior Brunch

Bond Hall - Room G09 For Mary E. Galvin Science and Engineering Scholars and family only.

10 a.m. - noon

Gender Studies Program Graduation Reception

McKenna Hall - Room 215/216

10 - 11 a.m.

Department of Philosophy Reception and Recognition Ceremony

Compton Family Ice Arena - O'Brien's *By invitation only.*

10 a.m. - noon

Department of Romance Languages and Literatures Awards Ceremony

Washington Hall - Auditorium

11 a.m.

Valedictorian Candidates Mass and Lunch Reception

McKenna Hall - Private Dining Room Mass begins at 11 a.m. - Ryan Hall Chapel. Luncheon begins at 11:45 a.m. *By invitation only.*

11:30 a.m. - 12:30 p.m.

Graduate Student Mass and Blessing

Basilica of the Sacred Heart

All masters and doctoral students graduating this spring, along with family, friends, and faculty are invited to join the Graduate School, Campus Ministry, and Graduate Student Life for a Mass in celebration of their success. Mass will include a special blessing for our graduates as they prepare to journey forth. All people, of all faith traditions, are welcome.

11:30 a.m. - 1:30 p.m.

Hesburgh Program in Public Service Graduation Lunch

Morris Inn – Smith Family Ballroom For Hesburgh Program seniors and their families. *By invitation only.*

Noon - 2 p.m.

Department of American Studies Senior Recognition

Corbett Family Hall - Seven on 9 For American Studies majors, and Sports, Media, and Culture minors, and Gallivan Journalism minors.

Noon - 3 p.m.

Medieval Institute Recognition Ceremony and Reception

Dillon Hall - Chapel

For undergraduate and graduate students in Medieval Studies. (Reception to follow: South Dining Hall -Hospitality Room.)

12:30 p.m.

Department of Economics Recognition Ceremony

DeBartolo Performing Arts Center -Leighton Concert Hall

(Reception to follow: Terrace) Free but ticketed. Contact econ@nd.edu or (574) 631-9263 for information.

12:30 p.m.

Notre Dame International Security Center Certificate Ceremony

Jenkins Nanovic Hall - Room 1030

1 - 3 p.m.

Department of Film, Television, and Theatre Senior Reception

DeBartolo Performing Arts Center -Philbin Studio Theatre For graduating seniors and their parents.

1 - 3 p.m.

German and Russian Languages and Literatures Recognition Ceremony

Morris Inn - Private Dining Room

Recognition of award recipients. Convocation address from both a German and Russian student and presentation of German and Russian awards.

1:30 p.m.

Law School Awards Day

Duncan Student Center - Dahnke Ballroom *By invitation only for Law graduates receiving*

various awards.

1:30 p.m.

Mendoza College of Business Undergraduate and Graduate Finance Department Reception

Stayer Center

1:30 p.m.

Mendoza College of Business Undergraduate Management and Organizational Department Reception

Mendoza College of Business

1:30 - 3:30 p.m.

University Writing Center Open House

Coleman-Morse Center - Room 203 For graduating Writing Center tutors and their families.

2 - 3 p.m.

Department of Africana Studies and Doan Scholars Recognition Ceremony

South Dining Hall - Oak Room Ceremony begins at 2:30 p.m.

See department for reservations.

2 - 4 p.m.

Energy Studies Minor Recognition Ceremony and Reception

Stinson-Remick Hall of Engineering – Atrium

Hosted by ND Energy. By invitation only. Contact Anne Berges Pillai apillai@nd.edu or (574) 631-9106.

2 - 4 p.m.

History Majors Graduation Reception

South Dining Hall - West Wing

Event is to recognize and honor graduating history majors and their accomplishments. (Dessert reception to follow.)

2 - 4 p.m.

Notre Dame Scholars' Program Open House

Main Building - Notre Dame Scholars' Lounge - Room 120 For graduating merit scholars and their families.

2 - 4 p.m.

Notre Dame Transformational Leaders Program Open House

Main Building - TLP Lounge - Room 217

For TLP scholars and their families. Casual dress, drop-in.

2 - 4 p.m.

Program of Liberal Studies Commencement Reception

O'Shaughnessy Hall - Great Hall

2:30 - 4:30 p.m.

Department of Classics and Program in Arabic and Middle Eastern Studies Recognition Ceremony

DeBartolo Hall - Room 102 Contact department for information - Chelsea Cloutier (574) 631-7195.

3 - 5 p.m.

Compassionate Care in Medicine Minors Recognition Ceremony

Washington Hall - Auditorium

3 p.m.

Mendoza College of Business Undergraduate and Graduate IT, Analytics, and Operations Department Reception

Stayer Center

3 p.m.

Mendoza College of Business Undergraduate Marketing Department Reception

Mendoza College of Business

3 - 4 p.m.

Political Science Senior Recognition Ceremony

Compton Family Ice Arena Cap and gown required. *No tickets required.*

3 - 5 p.m.

Department of Sociology Senior Recognition and Graduation Reception

Jenkins Nanovic Hall - Forum

Reception for graduating seniors and their families, hosted by the Department of Sociology. *To RSVP or for more information, please contact SOC@nd.edu.*

3:30 p.m.

Department of Music Commencement Concert

O'Neill Hall of Music – LaBar Family Recital Hall Featuring the Department of Music students. *Free and open to the public. No tickets required.*

4 - 5:30 p.m.

Alumni Association Senior Legacy Reception

Eck Visitor's Center

Graduating legacy students and their families are invited to attend. Follow the link in the invitation and upload photos to be played in a slideshow at the event. *No tickets or RSVP required.*

4 - 5 p.m.

Commencement Band Concert

DeBartolo Performing Arts Center – Leighton Concert Hall Free and open to the public. Tickets required – call (574) 631-2800.

4 p.m.

Liturgical Choir Commencement Concert

Basilica of the Sacred Heart

University of Notre Dame Liturgical Choir. *Free and open to the public. No tickets required.*

4 - 4:30 p.m.

Photo with Rev. John I. Jenkins, C.S.C., University President

Main Building – Near Front Steps Class of 2023 graduates are invited to stop by for a quick photo with Fr. Jenkins in front of the Main Building.

4 - 7 p.m.

Theology Department Commencement Reception

Sacred Heart Parish Center - Chapel and Community Hall

Join us for Mass at 4 p.m. followed by a reception honoring graduating senior majors and their families. Appetizers will be served. *PSVP use electronic invitation*

RSVP via electronic invitation.

4:30 - 6 p.m.

East Asian Languages and Cultures Senior Recognition Ceremony

DeBartolo Hall - Room 141

For graduating seniors, their families and friends. Majors and minors in Chinese, Japanese, and Korean

4:30 - 6 p.m.

Kellogg Institute Senior Awards Ceremony

Hesburgh Center for International Studies - Auditorium

Kellogg seniors and their families are invited to attend our annual awards ceremony and reception in honor of graduating seniors of the Kellogg International Scholars Program, International Development Studies minor and concentration, Kellogg Developing Researchers Program and award recipients. (Reception begins at 4:30 p.m. in the Great Hall.)

4:30 p.m.

Mendoza College of Business Undergraduate and Graduate Accountancy Department Reception

Mendoza College of Business

5 p.m.

Alliance for Catholic Education Mass

Lewis Hall - Chapel Members and families of ACE 30 welcome. (Reception to follow: Remick Commons -Carole Sandner Hall)

5 - 9 p.m.

Esteem Graduate Program Dinner and Celebration

Morris Inn - Smith Ballroom For ESTEEM graduates, parents, and families. *By invitation only.*

5 p.m.

Phi Beta Kappa Initiation

DeBartolo Hall - Room 101 Initiates are requested to arrive at 4:30 p.m. *Tickets required.*

6 - 7:30 p.m.

Kroc Institute Undergraduate Recognition Ceremony and Reception

McKenna Hall - Room 215/216 For Peace Studies graduating seniors and their guests are invited to join Kroc Institute faculty, staff and fellows for a ceremony honoring graduates with a supplemental major and minor in peace studies as well as undergraduates in global affairs who completed a peace studies concentration. (Reception to follow.) *RSVP requested via electronic invitation*

6 - 7 p.m.

Magnificat Choir Commencement Concert

Basilica of the Sacred Heart Freewill offering to support Our Lady of the Road. *Free admission.*

7 p.m.

Center for Social Concerns Send-off Ceremony

DeBartolo Performing Arts Center -Leighton Concert Hall

For all graduating seniors who are committed to the common good and their families and guests. (Reception to follow: Terrace)

Families and guests are invited to this free but ticketed event. Seniors must register with CSC to participate.

7 p.m.

Latino Studies Recognition Ceremony

Bond Hall - Room 104 Open to all Latino Studies students and their families

7:30 p.m.

English Majors End of the Year Celebration

DeBartolo Performing Arts Center – Patricia George Decio Theatre (Dessert reception to follow: Upper Lobby) *Tickets required.*

8 p.m.

Mass in Spanish Dillon Hall - Chapel

SATURDAY, MAY 20

8:45 a.m.

Law School Prayer Service

Basilica of the Sacred Heart *Tickets required.*

9 a.m. Africana Recognition Ceremony

Washington Hall - Auditorium

9 - 11 a.m.

Glynn Family Honors Program Celebration Breakfast

Morris Inn - Smith Family Ballroom *Glynn graduates are asked to RSVP*

9 a.m.

Graduate School Commencement Ceremony and Conferring of Degrees

Notre Dame Stadium Students assemble at 8 a.m. Inclement weather location - Compton Family Ice Arena

9 a.m.

Mendoza College of Business Graduate Business Commencement Ceremony and Conferring of Degrees

Joyce Center - North Dome

9 a.m.

ROTC Commissioning Ceremony

DeBartolo Performing Arts Center – Leighton Concert Hall *Tickets required for ceremony.*

10 a.m.

Asian and Pacific Islander Recognition Ceremony

Duncan Student Center - Smith Center for Recreational Sports

10 a.m. - Noon

Father Hesburgh's Office Open House

Hesburgh Library - 13th Floor Graduates and their families are invited to tour the space

10 a.m.

LGBTQ Recognition Ceremony

Hesburgh Library - Carey Auditorium Contact amonteve@nd.edu to RSVP

10:30 a.m.

Law School Hooding and Conferring of Degrees

Joyce Center - Purcell Pavilion

11 a.m.

Latinx Recognition Ceremony Washington Hall - Auditorium

11 a.m.

Mendoza College of Business Graduate Student Reception

Stayer Center

Noon

Native American Recognition Ceremony Duncan Student Center - Room 512 *By invitation only.*

1 p.m.

Department of Aerospace and Mechanical Engineering Undergraduate Diploma Ceremony

Joyce Center - North Dome

1 p.m.

Department of Applied and Computational Mathematics and Statistics Undergraduate Diploma Ceremony

DeBartolo Hall - Room 101

1 p.m.

School of Architecture Diploma Ceremony

DeBartolo Performing Arts Center -Irish Green - Tent

1 p.m.

Department of Biological and Environmental Sciences Undergraduate Diploma Ceremony

Compton Family Ice Arena

1 p.m.

Department of Chemical and Biomolecular Engineering Undergraduate Diploma Ceremony

DeBartolo Performing Arts Center -Leighton Concert Hall

1 p.m.

Department of Civil and Environmental Engineering and Earth Sciences Undergraduate Diploma Ceremony

South Dining Hall

1 p.m.

Collegiate Sequence (Science Business, Science Computing, and Science Education) Undergraduate Diploma Ceremony

Duncan Student Center - Smith Center for Recreational Sports

1 p.m.

Department of Electrical Engineering Undergraduate Diploma Ceremony

Washington Hall - Auditorium

1 p.m.

Keough School of Global Affairs Recognition Ceremony and Reception

DeBartolo Performing Arts Center -Patricia George Decio Theatre For graduating Keough School supplementary majors, masters, and PhD students and their guests, and global affairs faculty, staff, and fellows. *Tickets required.*

1 p.m.

Department of Mathematics Undergraduate Diploma Ceremony

Snite Museum - Annenberg Auditorium

1 p.m.

Department of Neuroscience and Behavior Undergraduate Diploma Ceremony

Duncan Student Center - Dahnke Ballroom For College of Science NSBH majors.

1 p.m.

Department of Physics and Astronomy Undergraduate Diploma Ceremony

Mendoza College of Business - Jordan Auditorium

1 p.m.

Department of Preprofessional Studies (College of Science) Undergraduate Diploma Ceremony

Corbett Family Hall - Downes Ballroom

3:45 p.m.

Degree Candidates Assemble for Academic Procession for Commencement Mass

Joyce Center - Purcell Pavilion

Cap and gown attire required. Guests - Enter main entrance (Gate 9) or Gate 8. All doors open for guests at 3:30 p.m. *No tickets required.*

4:30 p.m.

Academic Procession

Joyce Center - Purcell Pavilion Cap and gown attire required. *No tickets required.*

5 - 6:30 p.m.

Commencement Mass

Joyce Center - Purcell Pavilion Degree candidates enter through designated gates. Guests - Enter main entrance (Gate 9) or Gate 8. Overflow – North Dome *No tickets required.*

8 p.m.

First Generation Commencement Celebration

Morris Inn – Smith Ballroom *By invitation only*.

9 - 10 p.m.

Glee Club Commencement Concert

DeBartolo Performing Arts Center – Leighton Concert Hall *Tickets required – call (574) 631-2800.*

8 a.m.

Notre Dame Stadium Open for Guest Seating

Notre Dame Stadium Guests - Enter Gate A or B. *Guest tickets are required.*

8:30 a.m.

Degree Candidates Assemble for the Academic Procession for the University Commencement Ceremony

By College or School at assigned locations. Cap and gown attire required.

9 a.m.

University Commencement Ceremony - Academic Procession Notre Dame Stadium

Guest tickets are required.

9:30 - 11:30 a.m.

University Commencement Ceremony - Conferring of Bachelor and Honorary Degrees

SUNDAY, MAY 21

Notre Dame Stadium Guest tickets are required.

2 p.m.

College of Arts and Letters Undergraduate Diploma Ceremony

Joyce Center - Purcell Pavilion

2 p.m.

Department of Chemistry and Biochemistry Undergraduate Diploma Ceremony

DeBartolo Performing Arts Center -Patricia George Decio Theatre

2 p.m.

Department of Computer Science and Engineering Undergraduate Diploma Ceremony

Compton Family Ice Arena

2 p.m.

Mendoza College of Business Undergraduate Diploma Ceremony

Joyce Center - North Dome

For additional commencement information, please visit: commencement.nd.edu

GRADUATE SCHOOL COMMENCEMENT CEREMONY

SATURDAY, MAY 19, 2023

9 A.M. EDT

Notre Dame Stadium



UNIVERSITY OF NOTRE DAME COMMENCEMENT

ORDER OF EXERCISES

GRADUATE SCHOOL

Processional

Convening of the Convocation

Thomas E. Fuja, Ph.D. Interim Dean of the Graduate School Interim Vice President and Associate Provost and Professor of Electrical Engineering

Invocation

Patricia A. Champion, Ph.D. Professor of Biological Sciences

Introduction of Speaker Interim Dean of the Graduate School

Commencement Address*

John T. McGreevy, Ph.D. Charles and Jill Fischer Provost and Francis A. McAnaney Professor of History

Conferral of Doctoral Degrees

Sarah A. Mustillo, Ph.D. I.A. O'Shaughnessy Dean of the College of Arts and Letters and Professor of Sociology

Patricia J. Culligan, Ph.D. McCloskey Dean of the College of Engineering and Professor of Civil Engineering

Santiago Schnell, Ph.D. William K. Warren Foundation Dean of the College of Science and Professor of Biological Sciences

R. Scott Appleby, Ph.D. Marilyn Keough Dean of the Keough School of Global Affairs and Professor of History

Recognition of Graduate School Award Recipients Interim Dean of the Graduate School

Eli J. and Helen Shaheen Graduate School Awards Engineering: Laura M. Alderfer

Humanities: Susanna De Stradis Science: Megan L. Vahsen Social Science: Luiz H. Doria Vilaça

Distinguished Graduate Alumni Award

Monica C. Regalbuto, Ph.D. Director of Nuclear Fuel Cycle Strategy, Idaho National Laboratory

Social Justice Award

Tesi Aguirre Alfaro Master of Arts Degree Candidate

James A. Burns, C.S.C., Award

Patricia A. Champion, Ph.D. Professor of Biological Sciences

Mark Anthony Caprio, Ph.D. Associate Professor of Physics

Dick and Peggy Notebaert Award

Robert Goulding, Ph.D. Director, Graduate Program in History and Philosophy of Science Director, Reilly Center for Science, Technology and Values and Associate Professor of Liberal Studies

Conferral of Master Degrees

Dean of the College of Arts and Letters Dean of the College of Engineering Dean of the College of Science Dean of the Keough School of Global Affairs

Charge to the Graduates and Benediction

Reverend John I. Jenkins, C.S.C. President of the University

Closing of the Convocation

Interim Dean of the Graduate School

Notre Dame, Our Mother* – (Alma Mater)

Emorja G. Roberson Doctoral Degree Recipient

Notre Dame, Our Mother, tender, strong and true Proudly in the heavens gleams thy gold and blue. Glory's mantle cloaks thee, golden is thy fame And our hearts forever praise thee, Notre Dame; And our hearts forever love thee, Notre Dame. —O'Donnell-Casasanta

Recession of the Platform Party

* It is customary for men, although not for women, wearing academic garb to have their caps removed during the Commencement Address and the singing of the Alma Mater.

COLLEGE OF ARTS AND LETTERS

*Toochukwu S. Agha, South Bend, Indiana Major Subject: Theology Dissertation: Jeremiah, Prophetic Conflict, and the Catastrophe of 587/6 BCE Director: Dr. Gary A. Anderson Levi Grady Allen, Brazil, Indiana Major Subject: Political Science Dissertation: Political Heretics: Why Voters Act in Defiance of Their Social Identities Director: Dr. Geoffrey Layman Joshua M. Barthuly, South Bend, Indiana Major Subject: Philosophy Dissertation: Modal Skepticism and Its Applications Directors: Dr. Michael C. Rea and Dr. Jonah Schupbach *Mette Evelyn Bjerre, Copenhagen, Denmark Major Subject: Sociology Dissertation: To Be, or Not to Be Danish: Multi-Ethnic and Multi-Racial Identity in a 'Raceless' Society Directors: Dr. Jennifer Jones and Dr. Terence McDonnell *Brian Joseph Boyd, Georgetown, Texas Major Subject: Theology Dissertation: A Just Wage: Equality, Proportionality, and Solidarity in the American Economy Directors: Dr. Kirk B. Doran and Dr. Jean Porter *Char Renee Brecevic, Granger, Indiana Major Subject: History and Philosophy of Science Dissertation: A Philosophical Investigation of Patient Nonadherence: Imagining a Way Forward Directors: Dr. Heather Douglas and Dr. Don A. Howard *James Patrick Breen, Cottage Grove, Wisconsin Major Subject: History Dissertation: Fighting the Roman Corporation: How the American Protective Association Combined Anti-Catholicism and Antimonopolism in Gilded Age America Director: Dr. Kathleen Sprows Cummings Alex Samuel Brodersen, Gretna, Nebraska Major Subject: Psychology, Research and Experimental Dissertation: Tree-Link: Semi-Parametric Item Response Theory Using Decision and Regression Trees as a Link Function Director: Dr. Ying (Alison) Cheng Ayşe Bursali, Istanbul, Turkey Major Subject: Anthropology Dissertation: On Display: Crafting Refugees, Gendered Stories, and Moral Navigation in Neoliberal Istanbul Director: Dr. Maurizio Albahari *Warren Craig Campbell, Toronto, Ottawa, Canada Major Subject: Theology Dissertation: The Pauline History of Hebrews and the Memory of a Jewish Apostle Director: Dr. David N. Lincicum *Emmanuel Bernard Cannady, La Crosse, Wisconsin Major Subject: Sociology Dissertation: Black Lives Matter University: How Activist Knowledge Affects Organizational Sustainability Director: Dr. Rory M. McVeigh

*Julian Chidebem Chike, Waco, Texas Major Subject: Theology Dissertation: Mari and the Bible: A Link to the Past? The Case of Šápițum and Šopeț Reconsidered Directors: Dr. Gary A. Anderson and Dr. Abraham Winitzer Colin McClarren Davison, Columbus, Ohio Major Subject: Economics Dissertation: Essays on Innovation Economics Director: Dr. Kirk B. Doran *Susanna De Stradis, Brindisi, Italy Major Subject: History Dissertation: Making Democracy Safe for Religion: The Catholic Argument for the "Nation under God" (1939–1965) Director: Dr. John T. McGreevy Jacob Dillabaugh, Buffalo, New York Major Subject: Sociology Dissertation: The Weight of an Anchor (Institution): Institutional Inequality, Status, and Mission in University-Community Partnerships Director: Dr. Mark J. Berends Luiz H. Doria Vilaça, Rio de Janeiro, Brazil Major Subject: Sociology Dissertation: A Socio-Cultural Approach to Anti-Corruption Crusades: A Multi-Methods Study of the Lava Jato Prosecutions Directors: Dr. Erin McDonnell and Dr. Ann E. Mische *Raymond Lawrence Drause, Simpsonville, South Carolina Major Subject: History Dissertation: "In Word and Deed": Exiled Siberian Decembrists as Servants of the Russian Empire, 1826-1860 Director: Dr. Semion Lyandres *Howard Lars Eckdahl, Downers Grove, Illinois Degree: Doctor of Musical Arts Major Subject: Conducting Dissertation: Herbert Howells: Educational Music, Texture, Equal Voices, and the Gloucester Magnificat Directors: Dr. Alexander Blachly and Dr. Margot E. Fassler Natalie M. Ehret, Dayton, Ohio Major Subject: Psychology, Research and Experimental Dissertation: Direct and Indirect Relations between Adult Attention-Deficit/Hyperactivity Disorder and Social Impairment: The Role of Emotion Regulation Difficulties and Aggression Director: Dr. Dawn M. Gondoli Brianna Nicole Felegi, West Palm Beach, Florida Major Subject: Economics Dissertation: Essays on the Economics of Education Director: Dr. Daniel M. Hungerman Sean Field, Fort Collins, Colorado Major Subject: Anthropology Dissertation: Climate, Community, and Connectivity in the Northern U.S. Southwest Director: Dr. Donna M. Glowacki

Lauren Dolores Finnigan, South Bend, Indiana Major Subject: Anthropology Dissertation: The Necessary and the Ornamental: Women's Empowered Labor in Pullman, Chicago, 1880-1894 Director: Dr. Mark R. Schurr *Lailatul Fitriyah, Jember, East Java, Indonesia Major Subject: Theology Dissertation: Border Theologies: Divine Communion, Divine Justice, and Religious Practices among Indonesian Female Migrant Workers in Singapore Director: Dr. Gabriel S. Reynolds *Daniel John Flynn, Naperville, Illinois Major Subject: Political Science Dissertation: The Hidden Rank: Civilian Education and Military Leadership Director: Dr. Michael C. Desch Vincenz M. Freiherr Heereman von Zuydtwyck, L.C. Meerbusch, Germany Major Subject: Theology Dissertation: "All humans are cast into battle:" Ephrem the Syrian's Theology of Spiritual Struggle and Ascetic Heroism Directors: Dr. Gary A. Anderson and Dr. Jeffrey T. Wickes Carl Abram Friesen, Morden, Manitoba, Canada Major Subject: Theology Dissertation: Theological Foundations for a Christian Land Ethic Director: Dr. Gerald P. McKenny *Paul E. Friesen, Grand Rapids, Michigan Major Subject: Political Science Dissertation: Democratic Enculturation: Explaining Inaugural Party Resilience in Sub-Saharan Africa Directors: Dr. Jaimie Bleck and Dr. Michael J. Coppedge **Melody Waltz Grubaugh, Oxford, United Kingdom Major Subject: Political Science Dissertation: Precursor to Political Hebraism: What Aquinas Thinks We Can (and Should) Learn from the Mosaic Law Director: Dr. Mary M. Keys *Kristin Marie Haas, Davenport, Iowa Major Subject: Theology Dissertation: The Theology of Louis Bouyer as Foundation for Catholic Ecological Theology Director: Dr. Cyril O'Regan Kayla J. Hurd, Gurnee, Illinois Major Subject: Anthropology Dissertation: Beyond Nourishment: A Biocultural Analysis of Meaning Making, Dietary Practices, and Insect Eating in the Times of COVID-19 Directors: Dr. Lee T. Gettler and Dr. Vania Smith-Oka *Symone Antoineé Johnson, Cincinnati, Ohio Major Subject: Anthropology Dissertation: Making the Marvelous: Experiments in Care and Black Belonging Director: Dr. Alex E. Chavez Abigail G. Jorgensen, Ham Lake, Minnesota Major Subject: Sociology Dissertation: Epistemologies of Motherhood: Investigations of Political Behavior, Visual Productive Methods, and Anticipatory Identity Director: Dr. Elizabeth A. McClintock

**Tiernan Burchard Kane, South Bend, Indiana Major Subject: Political Science Dissertation: Reevaluating Legal Liberty of Conscience Director: Dr. Vincent Phillip Muñoz Katheryn Jane Klukow Kelley, Philadelphia, Pennsylvania Major Subject: Psychology, Research and Experimental Dissertation: Deconstruction and Identity Construction: The Role of Spirituality and Community in Religious Identity Development Director: Dr. Daniel K. Lapsley *Shereen Khoo, Johor Bahru, Malaysia Major Subject: Psychology, Research and Experimental Dissertation: The Joint Structure of Detachment and Internalizing Symptoms Director: Dr. David B. Watson Marie-Claire Klassen, Vancouver, British Columbia, Canada Major Subject: Theology Dissertation: Spring of Living Waters: A Theological Ethnography of Palestinian Liberation Theology: The Liberative Faith Practices of Women and Laypeople at Sabeel Director: Dr. Todd D. Whitmore Jovian Cheuk Wing Lam, Fremont, California Major Subject: Psychology, Research and Experimental Dissertation: The Role of Rumination in Memory Consolidation during Creative Problem-Solving Incubation Director: Dr. Jessica D. Payne *R. Jordan Lavender, Lafayette, Indiana Major Subject: Philosophy Dissertation: The Subjective Turn: Phenomenal Consciousness and the Metaphysics of Experience in the Fourteenth Century Directors: Dr. Richard A. Cross and Dr. Stephen D. Dumont Sinyoung Lee, Seoul, Republic of Korea Major Subject: Economics Dissertation: Essays on Empirical Macroeconomics Director: Dr. Nelson Mark *Xiao Liu, Houston, Texas Major Subject: Psychology, Research and Experimental Dissertation: Causal Mediation Analysis with the Latent Growth Curve Mediation Model Director: Dr. Lijuan Wang *Emily Julia Mahan, Seattle, Washington Major Subject: Medieval Studies Dissertation: Reading Animals in Medieval Fable Director: Dr. Tim William Machan Abigail Justice Mancinelli, Georgetown, Texas Major Subject: Political Science Dissertation: A 'Clean' Slate: Public Financing and Representation in American State Legislatures Director: Dr. Jeffrey J. Harden Todd Patrick Marek, Chicago, Illinois Major Subject: Anthropology Dissertation: Textual Lives and Living Skills: Doctors and Their Texts in the Practice of Tibetan Medicine Director: Dr. Susan D. Blum ** Janice Gunther Martin, Brewer, Maine Major Subject: History Dissertation: Unburdening the Beasts: The Equine Doctors of Early Modern Castile Director: Dr. Felipe Fernández-Armesto

*Brandy Sky Martinez, Miami, Florida Major Subject: Psychology, Research and Experimental Dissertation: Examination of the Dynamic Multi-Level Model of Emotion Regulation Director: Dr. Cindy S. Bergeman *Kurt Alan McGee, South Bend, Indiana Major Subject: English Dissertation: Some Secret Aspects of the Modernist Novel Director: Dr. Barbara J. Green *Jake A. McGinnis, Eagle River, Wisconsin Major Subject: English Dissertation: Disturbance Ecologies: Antebellum U.S. Travel Writing and Environmental Thinking Director: Dr. Laura Dassow Walls ** Tyler S. Moore, Vermillion, South Dakota Major Subject: Political Science Dissertation: Legal Interpretation's Disputed Terrain Director: Dr. Michael P. Zuckert *Vivek Moorthy, Baltimore, Maryland Major Subject: Economics Dissertation: The Economics of Life and Death Director: Dr. Taryn Dinkelman *Casey L. Mullaney, Niskayuna, New York Major Subject: Theology Dissertation: Incarnating Welcome: Formation, Risk, and Hospitality at St. Peter Claver Catholic Worker Director: Dr. Todd D. Whitmore *Morgan Munsen, Saint Louis, Missouri Major Subject: Psychology, Research and Experimental Dissertation: The Effect of Confirmation Bias and Perceptual Disfluency on Juror Decision-Making and Memory Retention Director: Dr. Joshua D. Koen Jonas Nauerz, Kaiserslautern, Germany Major Subject: Economics Dissertation: Essays on Labor and Climate Economics Director: Dr. Benjamin Pugsley Santiago Navarrete Astorquiza, Pasto, Colombia Major Subject: Spanish Dissertation: Los sedimentos del texto: confluencias entre género, sexualidades y extractivismo en la región Andina en la primera mitad del siglo XX Director: Dr. Ben A. Heller *Hugh Michael O'Donnell, Los Angeles, California Major Subject: Theology Dissertation: Mission and Communion: The Catholic Integration of Biblical Faith, Greek Inquiry, and World Cultures in the Theology of Joseph Ratzinger Director: Dr. John Cavadini *Julia Leigh Paulson, Charlotte, North Carolina Major Subject: Psychology, Research and Experimental Dissertation: Patterns and Predictors of Perinatal Posttraumatic Stress Symptoms: A Latent Transition Analysis Director: Dr. Laura E. Miller-Graff Monica Christine Perez, Edinburg, Texas Major Subject: Psychology, Research and Experimental Dissertation: Material Hardship and Adolescent Internalizing and Externalizing: Mediating and Moderating Roles of Mothers' Parenting Stress and Fathers' Social Support Director: Dr. Dawn M. Gondoli

Samuel Achilles Kilburn Piccolo, Pelham, Ontario, Canada Major Subject: Political Science Dissertation: From Athens to Turtle Island: Indigenous Thought and Neo-Aristotelianism Director: Dr. Eileen M. Hunt Noe Pliego Campos, Pineda, Guerrero, Mexico Major Subject: History Dissertation: Crises, Rights, and Futurity: Youth in 1980s Mexico City Director: Dr. Jaime M. Pensado *Jonathan Rawls, Suwanee, Georgia Major Subject: Economics Dissertation: Three Essays on Fiscal and Monetary Policy Director: Dr. Eric R. Sims *Philip-Neri Reese, Annapolis, Maryland Major Subject: Philosophy Dissertation: Thomas Aquinas and the Demonstrative Character of Metaphysics Director: Dr. Therese C. Cory *Bridget Jane Ritz, Frankfort, Illinois Major Subject: Sociology Dissertation: Peircean Pragmatism, Critical Realism, and Cultural Sociology Director: Dr. Christian Smith *Emorja Gihon Roberson, DeFuniak Springs, Florida Degree: Doctor of Musical Arts Major Subject: Conducting Dissertation: Donald Lawrence: The Concert Stage, the Church, the Theatrical Director: Dr. Margot E. Fassler *Emma Eugenia Rosenberg, Pennington, New Jersey Major Subject: Political Science Dissertation: Rally around the Steeple: Religious Rhetoric and Nativist Parties in Central Europe Director: Dr. Andrew C. Gould *Caroline Ruth Scheid, Dayton, Ohio Major Subject: Psychology, Research and Experimental Dissertation: More than Words: Associations of Intimate Partner Violence, Psychopathology, and Observed Communication in Mothers Director: Dr. Laura E. Miller-Graff Daniel Edward Schwandt, Appleton, Wisconsin Degree: Doctor of Musical Arts Major Subject: Organ Dissertation: A Responsibility to God and Man: The Life and Organ Works of David N. Johnson (1922-1987) Director: Dr. Kola Owolabi Kevin Matthew Scott, Buffalo, New York Major Subject: Philosophy Dissertation: A Foundational Theory for Neo-Aristotelian Virtue Ethics Director: Dr. James P. Sterba *Benjamin Sehnert, Sartell, Minnesota Major Subject: Political Science Dissertation: The Common Life: Lebenswelt and Individual in the Political Thought of Arendt and Heidegger Director: Dr. Dana R. Villa

Paul Peter Shaloka, Philadelphia, Pennsylvania Major Subject: Economics Dissertation: Essays on Labor Economics Director: Dr. Ethan M.J. Lieber *Jon Kara Shields, Roanoke, Virginia Major Subject: Theology Dissertation: Listen to the Word That God Has Spoken: The Study of Christian Communities in Christian Ethics Directors: Dr. David A. Clairmont and Dr. Todd D. Whitmore Anila Shree, Patna, Bihar, India Major Subject: English Dissertation: Patchwork Fictions: Addressing Disruption in Seventeenth- and Eighteenth-Century British and French Women's Fiction Directors: Dr. Margaret A. Doody and Dr. Laura L. Knoppers *Samantha M. Slaubaugh, Sioux Falls, South Dakota Major Subject: Theology Dissertation: Liturgy and Ecstasy among the Beguines of Roubaud: Douceline of Digne's Vida as Liturgical Commentary and Customary Director: Dr. Margot E. Fassler Max B. Smith, Chicago, Illinois Major Subject: Political Science Dissertation: Machiavelli's Conflictual Republic Director: Dr. Dana R. Villa **Abigail M. Staysa, Columbia, Missouri Major Subject: Political Science Dissertation: Aristotle on Pleasure and Prudence in the Nicomachean Ethics Director: Dr. Susan D. Collins ** David B. Stevenson, Odenton, Maryland Major Subject: Political Science Dissertation: Cyber-Weapons of the Weak: Understanding the Pursuit of Offensive Cyber-Capabilities by Smaller States Director: Dr. Michael Desch **Vincent Lee Strand, Dousman, Wisconsin Major Subject: Theology Dissertation: That They May Have Life: Trinitarian Deification in Matthias Joseph Scheeben Directors: Dr. John R. Betz and Dr. Khaled Anatolios Istvan Noah Szepesi, Brampton, Ontario, Canada Major Subject: History Dissertation: Unspoken Accommodations: A Century of Religious Coexistence in Catholic Cologne, 1517–1617 Director: Dr. Brad S. Gregory Jennifer Thorup Birkett, Salt Lake City, Utah Major Subject: English Dissertation: Early Modern Drama and Terms of Endearment Director: Dr. Peter D. Holland **Matthew Zachary Vale, Austin, Texas Major Subject: Theology Dissertation: Christian Vijňānavāda: Yogācāra, Nondual Cognition, and Christian Theology Director: Dr. Cyril J. O'Regan *Ian Edward Van Dyke, Cochranton, Pennsylvania Major Subject: History Dissertation: Evangelical Multiculturalism in the Age of Fracture: U.S. Missionaries and Evangelicals' Search for Diversity and Social Justice, 1974-2010 Director: Dr. Darren T. Dochuk

*Giovanni Vedovotto, Crespano del Grappa, Italy Major Subject: Italian Dissertation: The Poet, the Saint, and the Friars: Dante, Francis, and Franciscanism Director: Dr. Theodore J. Cachey, Jr. *Dominic M. Verner, O.P., Providence, Rhode Island Major Subject: Theology Dissertation: Saving Honor: A Thomistic Ethics of Honor Director: Dr. Jean Porter *Zhiyi Wei, Suzhou, People's Republic of China Major Subject: Economics Dissertation: Essays on Incomplete Financial Markets and the Macroeconomy Director: Dr. Eric R. Sims *Alainna Wen, Los Angeles, California Major Subject: Psychology, Research and Experimental Dissertation: Biased Executive Control of Emotional Information in Remitted Depression: A Meta-Analytic Review Directors: Dr. K. Lira Yoon and Dr. David Watson *Paul D. Wheatley, Denton, Texas Major Subject: Theology Dissertation: Mark the Mystagogue: Ritual Narrative, Identity Formation, and Baptism in the Gospel According to Mark Directors: Dr. Robert M. Jensen and Dr. David N. Lincicum *Kenneth Tyler Wilcox, Auburn, New York Major Subject: Psychology, Research and Experimental Dissertation: Jointly Modeling Participant-Level Data and Summary Statistics for Treatment Differences Director: Dr. Lijuan Wang *Hannah Wilson, Indianapolis, Indiana Major Subject: Political Science Dissertation: Influence in American Legislatures Director: Dr. Jeffrey J. Harden Bokai Yao, Yinchuan, People's Republic of China Major Subject: Philosophy Dissertation: Set Theory with Urelements Directors: Dr. Joel David Hamkins and Dr. Daniel P. Nolan *Nicholas Yeh, Santa Monica, California Major Subject: Psychology, Research and Experimental Dissertation: The Role of Preparatory Cognitive Reappraisal Strategies on Emotional and Memory Outcomes Director: Dr. Joshua D. Koen *Xiaoyi Zhang, Shan Dong Province, People's Republic of China Major Subject: Medieval Studies Dissertation: "Conservi sani li affetti suoi": Dante's Education of Affects Directors: Dr. Ann W. Astell and Dr. David Lummus *Stella Jiayue Zhu, Suzhou, People's Republic of China Major Subject: Philosophy Dissertation: Artifact and Social Intention: A Consideration in Three Parts Director: Dr. Christopher J. Shields

COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING

*Ankit Agrawal, Gwalior, Madhya Pradesh, India Major Subject: Computer Science and Engineering Dissertation: Human-Drone Collaborations in Human-on-the-Loop Emergency Response Systems Director: Dr. Jane Cleland-Huang *Vítor Albiero, Caçador, Brazil Major Subject: Computer Science and Engineering Dissertation: Bias in Face Recognition: From Causes to Mitigation Director: Dr. Kevin W. Bowyer Laura M. Alderfer, Sellersville, Pennsylvania Major Subject: Bioengineering Dissertation: Engineering Tunable Synthetic Biomaterials for Mechanistic and Therapeutic Lymphatic Vasculature Applications Director: Dr. Donny Hanjaya-Putra Mariana Alifa Kassien, Montevideo, Uruguay Major Subject: Civil and Environmental Engineering and Earth Sciences Dissertation: Data and Model Improvements to Quantify the Impacts of Air Pollution in Health and Environmental Justice Director: Dr. Paola Crippa Marzieh Alireza Mirhoseini, South Bend, Indiana Major Subject: Aerospace and Mechanical Engineering Dissertation: Efficient Hyperreduction via Model Reduction Implicit Feature Tracking with an Accelerated Greedy Approach Director: Dr. Matthew J. Zahr *Govinda Anantha Padmanabha, Bengaluru, India Major Subject: Aerospace and Mechanical Engineering Dissertation: Deep Learning for Forward and Inverse Solutions of Physical Systems Director: Dr. Nicholas Zabaras Karen Irely Angeles, Lucerne Valley, California Major Subject: Civil and Environmental Engineering and Earth Sciences Dissertation: Advancing Multi-Hazard Performance Assessments from Parcel to Regional Scale: A Data-Driven Approach to Wind Hazards Impacts on Commercial Buildings Director: Dr. Tracy L. Kijewski-Correa *Bernardo Cardoso de Aquino Cruz, Natick, Massachusetts Major Subject: Electrical Engineering Dissertation: Image Classification under Noise and Adversarial Attacks: Spatio-Temporal and Robust Designs Director: Dr. Vijay Gupta Gozde Basara, Ankara, Turkey Major Subject: Aerospace and Mechanical Engineering Dissertation: Development of Novel Bioinks and 3D Printing Methodologies for Cardiac Tissue Engineering Applications Director: Dr. Pinar Zorlutuna Bridgette Befort, Topeka, Kansas Major Subject: Chemical Engineering Dissertation: An Integrated Molecular and Process Design and Optimization Framework for Ionic Liquid Enabled Separation of Azeotropic Hydrofluorocarbon Refrigerants Directors: Dr. Alexander W. Dowling and Dr. Edward J. Maginn

Aidan Colm Boyd, Galway, Ireland Major Subject: Computer Science and Engineering Dissertation: Human-Machine Teaming to Improve Computer Vision Directors: Dr. Kevin W. Bowyer and Dr. Adam Czaijka **Adam Scott Braegelman, Papillion, Nebraska Major Subject: Bioengineering Dissertation: Biomaterials Using Cucurbit[7]uril: Fundamental Supramolecular Dynamics and Therapeutic Applications Director: Dr. Matthew J. Webber Gabriel Fernando Bravo Palacios, Quito, Ecuador Major Subject: Aerospace and Mechanical Engineering Dissertation: Engineering Mechanical Intelligence in Legged Robots Director: Dr. Patrick M. Wensing **Neil Andrew Butcher, Sylva, North Carolina Major Subject: Computer Science and Engineering Dissertation: Impact of Memory System on Manycore Nodes Director: Dr. Peter M. Kogge ** Chris A. Campbell, Murrieta, California Major Subject: Electrical Engineering Dissertation: Improving the Accuracy and Precision of Frequency Domain and Hybrid Broadband Diffuse Optical Imaging Director: Dr. Thomas O'Sullivan Alejandra Cartagena Sierra, Medellín, Colombia Major Subject: Civil and Environmental Engineering and Earth Sciences Dissertation: Plio-Pleistocene and Early to Middle Pleistocene Sea Surface Temperature, Productivity and Salinity Based on Organic Biogeochemical Proxies from Site U1475 Director: Dr. Melissa A. Berke **Rene Celis Cordova, Mexico City, Mexico Major Subject: Electrical Engineering Dissertation: Reversible Computing: Adiabatic Capacitive LOGIC Directors: Dr. Alexei O. Orlov and Dr. Gregory L. Snider Liao Chen, Jingzhou, People's Republic of China Major Subject: Chemical Engineering Dissertation: Point-of-Need Pipette Droplet Microfluidics Director: Dr. Hsueh-Chia Chang Tee Chuanromanee, Ann Arbor, Michigan Major Subject: Computer Science and Engineering Dissertation: Designing the Trans Experience: Technology and Common Gender Transition Narratives Director: Dr. Ron Metover ** David Andrew Connelly, Barranquilla, Colombia Major Subject: Electrical Engineering Dissertation: Principles, Modeling, and Measurement towards Efficient Microwave Spin-Wave Circuits Director: Dr. Jonathan D. Chisum Ziwei Dai, Wuhan, People's Republic of China Major Subject: Chemical Engineering Dissertation: Crosslinked Polymer Membranes with Model Network Structure for Gas Separation Applications Director: Dr. Ruilan Guo

**Mohsen Darayi, Edwardsville, Illinois Major Subject: Aerospace and Mechanical Engineering Dissertation: Investigation of the Buckling Instabilities in Multilayer Systems under Constraints, Focusing on the Mechanics of Brain Folding Director: Dr. Maria A. Holland Brian Christian DuSell, Chicago, Illinois Major Subject: Computer Science and Engineering Dissertation: Nondeterministic Stacks in Neural Networks Director: Dr. David Chiang *Nicholas Joseph Estes, Munster, Indiana Major Subject: Electrical Engineering Dissertation: Passive Gbps Envelope Detectors for Use in Compact, Low Resolution, Energy Efficient Wireless Communication Systems Director: Dr. Jonathan D. Chisum *Elvis Abraham Eugene, Bengaluru, Karnataka, India Major Subject: Chemical Engineering Dissertation: Foundations of Molecular-to-Systems Design: Frameworks for Data-Driven Multiscale Process Systems Engineering Director: Dr. Alexander W. Dowling Nan Feng, Changzhou, People's Republic of China Major Subject: Civil and Environmental Engineering and Earth Sciences Dissertation: Applications of Stochastic Methods and Machine Learning Techniques in Computational Mechanics and Topology Optimization Director: Dr. Kapil Khandelwal **Martin Figura, Havirov, Czech Republic Major Subject: Electrical Engineering Dissertation: Cooperative Multi-Agent Reinforcement Learning in Decentralized Networks Director: Dr. Vijay Gupta ** Tyler Anthony Finamore, Lakewood, Colorado Major Subject: Bioengineering Dissertation: Gold Nanoparticles as Radiographic Contrast Agents for Noninvasive Monitoring of Scaffold Degradation and Detection of Breast Microcalcifications Director: Dr. Ryan K. Roeder Han Gao, Mishawaka, Indiana Major Subject: Aerospace and Mechanical Engineering Dissertation: Scientific Deep Learning for Forward and Inverse Modeling of Spatiotemporal Physics Director: Dr. Jian-Xun Wang **Xian Gao, Kunming, People's Republic of China Major Subject: Chemical Engineering Dissertation: A New Economic Assessment Framework for Future Energy System Design Director: Dr. Alexander W. Dowling **Alejandro Garciadiego Del Rio, Mexico City, Mexico Major Subject: Chemical Engineering Dissertation: Multi-Scale Modeling for Ionic Liquid Enabled Separation Systems Director: Dr. Alexander W. Dowling *Feiyang Geng, Xi'An, Shan Xi, People's Republic of China Major Subject: Chemical Engineering Dissertation: Approaches for CO₂, Utilization and CO₂ Efficient Processes Director: Dr. Jason C. Hicks

Paolo Giani, Cassano Valcuvia, Italy Major Subject: Civil and Environmental Engineering and Earth Sciences Dissertation: Coupling Turbulence-Resolving and Diagnostic Simulations of the Atmospheric Boundary Layer with Large Scale Dynamics Director: Dr. Paola Crippa Anshuman Goswami, New Delhi, India Major Subject: Chemical Engineering Dissertation: Application of Spatially Resolved Kinetic Monte Carlo Simulations in Microkinetic Modelling of Heterogeneous Catalytic Reactions Director: Dr. William F. Schneider *Sakib Rezaul Haque, Dhaka, Bangladesh Major Subject: Computer Science and Engineering Dissertation: Improved Source Code Summarization Using Context-Aware Inputs and Semantic Similarity Based Optimization Director: Dr. Collin McMillan **Cale Charles Harnish, South Bend, Indiana Major Subject: Aerospace and Mechanical Engineering Dissertation: An Adaptive Wavelet Method for Multiscale Modeling with Applications in Dynamic Damage Director: Dr. Karel Matouš **John W. Haug, Las Vegas, Nevada Major Subject: Electrical Engineering Dissertation: Hyperbolic Metasurfaces for Structured Illumination Microscopy Director: Dr. Anthony J. Hoffman **Peng He, Xiangtan, People's Republic of China Major Subject: Chemical Engineering Dissertation: Electrode and Electrolyte Design for High Energy Density Li-Ion and Mg-S Batteries Director: Dr. Jennifer L. Schaefer Erik M. Hoberg, Albuquerque, New Mexico Major Subject: Aerospace and Mechanical Engineering Dissertation: Hypersonic Wind Tunnel Flow Characterization, Condensation Detection, and Valve Modifications Director: Dr. Thomas J. Juliano **Francisco Javier Huizar, Bakersfield, California Major Subject: Bioengineering Dissertation: Development of Computational Models and Platforms for Multicellular Development and Preclinical Therapeutic Screening Director: Dr. Jeremiah Zartman **Roopak Makarand Karulkar, Pune, India Major Subject: Aerospace and Mechanical Engineering Dissertation: Predicting Changes in the Desired Gait Speed of Lower-Limb Exoskeleton Users via Intuitive Physical Human-Robot Interaction Director: Dr. Patrick M. Wensing **Arman Kazemi, Sari, Iran Major Subject: Computer Science and Engineering Dissertation: Cross-Layer Design with Emerging Devices for Machine Learning Applications Directors: Dr. Michael T. Niemier and Dr. Xiaobo Sharon Hu

Sabrina Khan, Chittagong, Bangladesh Major Subject: Chemical Engineering Dissertation: Developing Functional Nanoparticle Assemblies to Facilitate Enhanced Efficacy and Controlled Release of Therapeutic Payloads in Cancer Treatment Director: Dr. Başar Bilgiçer Abhishek Khanna, New Delhi, India Major Subject: Electrical Engineering Dissertation: Phase Transition Oscillators Based Ising Machines for Combinatorial Optimization Problem Solvers Director: Dr. Suman Datta Vincent J. Kurtz, Rochester, New York Major Subject: Electrical Engineering Dissertation: Scalable Autonomy for High-Degree-of-Freedom Robots Director: Dr. Hai Lin *Aikaterini Kyprioti, Zakynthos, Greece Major Subject: Civil and Environmental Engineering and Earth Sciences Dissertation: Natural Hazard Risk Assessment: Promoting Computational Efficiency through Advances in Surrogate Modeling Director: Dr. Alexandros A. Taflanidis **Boyang Li, Granger, Indiana Major Subject: Computer Science and Engineering Dissertation: Proof-of-Deep-Learning Consensus in Blockchain Systems Director: Dr. Yihu Shi Jieyu Li, Guangzhou, People's Republic of China Major Subject: Electrical Engineering Dissertation: Information Fusion for Machine Perception in **Challenging Environments** Director: Dr. Robert L. Stevenson Ruiyang Li, Lianyungang, People's Republic of China Major Subject: Aerospace and Mechanical Engineering Dissertation: Deep Learning for Modeling Multi-Scale Thermal Transport Directors: Dr. Eungkyu Lee and Dr. Tengfei Luo *Jinfeng Lin, Mishawaka, Indiana Major Subject: Computer Science and Engineering Dissertation: Accurate Trace Link Generation for Querying Software Projects at Scale Director: Dr. Jane Cleland-Huang Jiacheng Liu, Fushun, People's Republic of China Major Subject: Chemical Engineering Dissertation: Lithium-Ion Transport in Polymer Electrolytes with Ion Clusters Director: Dr. Jennifer L. Schaefer Qing Lu, Mishawaka, Indiana Major Subject: Computer Science and Engineering Dissertation: Hardware-Efficient Automated Machine Learning Using Neural Architecture Search: Methods and Applications Director: Dr. Yiyu Shi Chinedu S. Madukoma, South Bend, Indiana Major Subject: Civil and Environmental Engineering and Earth Sciences Dissertation: Examining the Role of Type IV Pili in Surface Motility of Pseudomonas aeruginosa Director: Dr. Joshua D. Shrout

**Galiya Magazova, Karaganda, Kazakhstan Major Subject: Chemical Engineering Dissertation: Heterogeneous Oligomerization and Dehydrogenation Catalysis for Shale Gas Valorization Director: Dr. Jason C. Hicks *Venkata Varunbabu Mannam, Ongole, India Major Subject: Electrical Engineering Dissertation: Overcoming Fundamental Limits of Three-Dimensional In Vivo Fluorescence Imaging Using Machine Learning Director: Dr. Scott S. Howard Neha Mehra, Amritsar, India Major Subject: Chemical Engineering Dissertation: Active Site Models, Mechanisms, and Performance Predictions for Catalytic Ethylene Oligomerization and Hydrogenation Director: Dr. William F. Schneider *Eduardo Fernando Mello, Dois Irmãos, Brazil Major Subject: Electrical Engineering Dissertation: Minimizing Transportation Energy in Urban Environments: An Optimization Approach for Connected EVs Director: Dr. Peter H. Bauer John B. Middlebrooks, Saint Louis, Missouri Major Subject: Aerospace and Mechanical Engineering Dissertation: Cross-Flow Instability Experiments on a Swept Fin-Cone with Variable Nose Bluntness in Mach 6 Flow Directors: Dr. Thomas C. Corke and Dr. Eric Matlis *Joaquin Pablo Moris Barra, Antofagasta, Chile Major Subject: Civil and Environmental Engineering and Earth Sciences Dissertation: Wave and Debris Loading in Developed Coastal Regions Directors: Dr. Andrew B. Kennedy and Dr. Joannes J. Westerink **Jessica A. Muhlenkamp, Findlay, Ohio Major Subject: Chemical Engineering Dissertation: Ni and Co Based Metal Phosphide Catalysts for Ethane and Propane Dehydrogenation Director: Dr. Jason C. Hicks *Connor Joseph Mullen, Santa Barbara, California Major Subject: Civil and Environmental Engineering and Earth Sciences Dissertation: Combining Hydrology with Data Science and Economics to Address Modern Water Resources Challenges Director: Dr. Marc F. Müller *Robert Douglas Neal, Saint Simon's Island, Georgia Major Subject: Aerospace and Mechanical Engineering: Materials Science and Engineering Dissertation: Advances in Catalysis and Functional Surfaces Utilizing Plasmonic Noble Metal Nanomaterials Director: Dr. Svetlana Neretina *Cho Rok Christiana Oh, New York, New York Major Subject: Chemical Engineering Dissertation: Electrochemical Biosensors for Point-of-Care Diagnostics in Whole Human Fluids Director: Dr. Paul W. Bohn

Shane C. Oh, Salt Lake City, Utah Major Subject: Civil and Environmental Engineering and Earth Sciences Dissertation: Seismic Behavior and Design of Precast-Concrete Buckling-Restrained Braces and Frames Director: Dr. Yahya C. Kurama *Sebastian Felipe Otárola Bustos, Silver Spring, Maryland Major Subject: Civil and Environmental Engineering and Earth Sciences Dissertation: Studies of Wind and Turbulence in Complex Terrain at Multiple Space-Time Scales Director: Dr. Harindra J. Fernando *Bumjun Park, Ulsan, Republic of Korea Major Subject: Chemical Engineering Dissertation: Polymer Electrolytes for Lithium and Magnesium Metal Batteries: Metal Ion Transport and Deposition Director: Dr. Jennifer L. Schaefer Sarah Grace Pate, Trussville, Alabama Major Subject: Chemical Engineering Dissertation: Characterization of Amine-Functionalized Facilitated Transport Membranes for CO, Separation Director: Dr. Casey P. O'Brien **Barry T. Pawlowski, Jr., Cheektowaga, New York Major Subject: Aerospace and Mechanical Engineering Dissertation: A Study of Secondary Flow Generation within a "Virtual-Duct" Directors: Dr. Eric J. Jumper and Dr. R. Mark Rennie Zhuogang Peng, Songzi, Hubei, People's Republic of China Major Subject: Aerospace and Mechanical Engineering Dissertation: Low-Rank Methods for Radiation Transport Calculations Director: Dr. Ryan G. McClarren Jaynise M. Pérez Valentín, Añasco, Puerto Rico Major Subject: Civil and Environmental Engineering and Earth Sciences Dissertation: Processes Guiding Monsoon Intraseasonal Oscillations in the Bay of Bengal Director: Dr. Harinda J. Fernando David Pirchio, Perugia, Italy Major Subject: Civil and Environmental Engineering and Earth Sciences Dissertation: Advancements in the Design of Pultruded Fiber Reinforced Polymer (FRP) Structures Directors: Dr. Yahya C. Kurama and Dr. Kevin Q. Walsh **Tim Raymond Shaffer, Denver, Colorado Major Subject: Computer Science and Engineering Dissertation: Proactive Storage Management for High-Throughput Scientific Workflows Director: Dr. Douglas L. Thain Jenna N. Sjoerdsma, Ayden, North Carolina Major Subject: Chemical Engineering Dissertation: Multivalent Design in Nanomedicine: Diagnostics, Therapeutic Targeting, and Inhibitor Development Director: Dr. Başar Bilgiçer Kyson Raymond Smith, Beaver, Utah Major Subject: Civil and Environmental Engineering and Earth Sciences Dissertation: Cation-Mediated Interactions of Uranyl Peroxide Nanoclusters Director: Dr. Amy E. Hixon

Luning Sun, Changchun, People's Republic of China Major Subject: Aerospace and Mechanical Engineering Dissertation: Scientific Machine Learning for Modeling and Discovery of Physical Systems with Quantified Uncertainty Director: Dr. Jian-Xun Wang *Chao Tang, Beijing, People's Republic of China Major Subject: Chemical Engineering Dissertation: Highly Selective Ion Separations Based on Counter-Flow Electromigration in Isoporous Membranes Director: Dr. Merlin L. Bruening *Audrey Kaye Taylor, Reno, Nevada Major Subject: Civil and Environmental Engineering and Earth Sciences Dissertation: Biomarker Methods in Paleoclimatology: Applications to the Southeast African Margin and Mediterranean Region Director: Dr. Melissa Berke **Michael A. VandenBerg, South Bend, Indiana Major Subject: Chemical Engineering Dissertation: Supramolecular Engineering of Self-Assembled Biomaterials: Hierarchical Biomimetic Systems and the Controlled Delivery of Insulin for Type 1 Diabetes Director: Dr. Matthew J. Webber *Michael Dale Vander Wal, Slayton, Minnesota Major Subject: Aerospace and Mechanical Engineering Dissertation: The Extension of Neural Networks to Compute NLTE Opacities for Multiple Elements and at Increased Fidelities Directors: Dr. Kelli Humbird and Dr. Ryan G. McClarren Vijay Kumar Naidu Velagala, Hyderabad, India Major Subject: Chemical Engineering Dissertation: Mechanisms of Crosstalk and Signal Integration of Calcium Signaling in Epithelial Tissues Director: Dr. Jeremiah Zartman **Vivek, Narnaul, India Major Subject: Chemical Engineering Dissertation: Electrokinetically Driven Microfluidics Modules: Towards Patterned Evolution of Tissues Director: Dr. Hsueh-Chia Chang ** Tao Wang, Yichang, People's Republic of China Major Subject: Chemical Engineering Dissertation: High Free Volume Ion-Containing Polysulfone Membranes for Fuel Cells and Water Purification Applications Director: Dr. Ruilan Guo Cedric Wayne Williams, Saint Francisville, Louisiana Major Subject: Aerospace and Mechanical Engineering Dissertation: Chemo-Thermo-Mechanical Modeling of Heterogeneous Reactive Materials Director: Dr. Karel Matouš ****Zhenyu Wu,** Xining, Qinghai, People's Republic of China Major Subject: Civil and Environmental Engineering and Earth Sciences Dissertation: Developing and Evaluating Molecular Detection Tools for Water Quality Monitoring Director: Dr. Kyle J. Bibby

 *Hansheng Ye, Guangzhou, People's Republic of China Major Subject: Electrical Engineering Dissertation: III-Nitride Based High Electron Mobility Transistors for RF Applications Director: Dr. Patrick J. Fay
 **Huacheng Ye, Harbin, People's Republic of China Major Subject: Electrical Engineering

Dissertation: High-Performance Back-End-of-Line Compatible Indium Tungsten Oxide (IWO) Transistors for Monolithic-3D Application

Director: Dr. Suman Datta

Qiushi Zhang, Shenyang, People's Republic of China Major Subject: Aerospace and Mechanical Engineering Dissertation: Light-Generated Plasmonic Nano Bubble and Micro Surface Bubble in Gold Nanoparticle Suspension Directors: Dr. Eungkyu Lee and Dr. Tengfei Luo

.....

COLLEGE OF SCIENCE

*Ethan Lane Addison, Johnson City, Tennessee
Major Subject: Mathematics
Dissertation: Generalizing Kähler Metrics of Poincaré Type
Directors: Dr. Matthew J. Gursky and Dr. Gábor Székelyhidi
Savannah Elizabeth Benjamin, Spring Hill, Tennessee
Major Subject: Chemistry
Dissertation: Exploring the Relationship between Uranyl
Hydroxide and Uranyl Peroxide Phases: Alteration and
Formation Studies
Director: Dr. Peter C. Burns
*Adrianna Bickner, West Chester, Pennsylvania
Major Subject: Chemistry
Dissertation: Membrane and Monolith Enzyme Reactors
for Rapid Digestion of Proteins Prior to Mass Spectrometry
Analysis
Director: Dr. Merlin L. Bruening
Richard Alan Pope Birkett, Ledbury, England
Major Subject: Mathematics
Dissertation: Algebraic Stability and Skew Products on the
Berkovich Projective Line
Director: Dr. Jeffrey A. Diller
Drew Taylor Blankstein, Delray Beach, Florida
Major Subject: Physics
Dissertation: Active Target Measurement of the
^{25,26} Mg(a,n) ^{28,29} Si Total Cross Section
Director: Dr. Daniel W. Bardayan
Daniel J. Bruzzese, West Hartford, Connecticut
Major Subject: Biological Sciences
Dissertation: Mixed Mode Dynamics of Ecological and
Geographic Speciation in the Rhagoletis cingulata Sibling
Species Group and Associated Wolbachia Endosymbionts
Director: Dr. Jeffrey L. Feder
**Christopher Fitzgerald Cain, Phenix City, Alabama
Major Subject: Chemistry
Dissertation: Synthesis of Biologically Relevant Compounds
Harboring Unusual Hydroxamate or Proline Amino Acid
Residues
Director: Dr. Juan Del Valle
Lauren Kathleen Callahan, Carrollton, Texas
Major Subject: Physics
Dissertation: Accelerator Mass Spectrometry with the
MONICA Detector at the Argonne Gas-Filled Analyzer and
Ultra-Sensitive Detection of ^{39,42} Ar
Directors: Dr. Philippe A. Collon and Dr. Michael Paul

**Farya Jade Chattergoon, St. Augustine, Trinidad and Tobago
Major Subject: Biological Sciences
Dissertation: Targeting Triple Negative Breast Cancer with
Combinatorial Kinase Inhibitors
Directors: Dr. Rebecca A. Wingert and Dr. Siyuan Zhang
**Sukhwan Chung, Toronto, Ontario, Canada
Major Subject: Physics
Dissertation: Emergence of Functional Modules in Multitasking
Systems
Director: Dr. Zoltán Toroczkai
Adam Michael Clark, New Lenox, Illinois
Major Subject: Physics
Dissertation: Detection of Trace Actinide Isotopes in
Uranium-Rich Materials via Accelerator Mass Spectrometry
Director: Dr. Philippe A. Collon
**Whitney Marie Conard, West Lafayette, Indiana
Major Subject: Biological Sciences
Dissertation: Integration of Legacy and Emerging
Contaminants in Aquatic Ecosystems of the Great Lakes Region
Director: Dr. Gary A. Lamberti
**Steven J. Dabelow, Lake Charles, Louisiana
Major Subject: Applied and Computational Mathematics
and Statistics
Dissertation: Cell Lineage Modeling of Stem and Progenitor
Cells
Director: Dr. Alexandra Jilkine
Luan Minh Doan, Ho Chi Minh, Viet Nam
Major Subject: Mathematics
Dissertation: Large-N Limit of the Segal–Bargmann Transforms
on the Spheres
Director: Dr. Brian C. Hall
**Dean N. Edun, Oviedo, Florida
Major Subject: Integrated Biomedical Sciences - Chemistry
and Biochemistry
Dissertation: Investigating the Structure of Macromolecular
Protein Assemblies Using Ultrafast Spectroscopy Techniques
Director: Dr. Arnaldo L. Serrano
Daniel Martin Erickson, Los Angeles, California
Major Subject: Biological Sciences
Dissertation: Mammalian N-Glycosylation of Monoclonal
Antibody Trastuzumab in Middle Silk Gland of <i>Bombyx mori</i>
Silkworms
Director: Dr. Malcom J. Fraser

Yihao Fang, Jingdezhen, People's Republic of China Major Subject: Applied and Computational Mathematics and Statistics Dissertation: Utilizing Geometry in Some Statistical and Machine Learning Problems Directors: Dr. Lizhen Lin and Dr. Zhiliang Xu Patrick James Fasano, Ames, Iowa Major Subject: Physics Dissertation: Ab Initio Nuclear Structure and Electroweak Properties from Chiral Effective Field Theory Director: Dr. Mark A. Caprio *Aaron Michael Forbes, Spokane, Washington Major Subject: Chemistry Dissertation: Computational Studies toward the Development of Virtual Screening Tools Director: Dr. Paul Helquist *Bryce Alan Frentz, Sioux Falls, South Dakota Major Subject: Physics Dissertation: An Investigation of the Astrophysically Important ¹⁴N(P, y)¹⁵O Reaction Director: Dr. Ani Aprahamian *Zhao Gao, Suzhou, People's Republic of China Major Subject: Mathematics Dissertation: Cohomology of Line Bundles on the Incidence Correspondence Director: Dr. Claudiu Raicu **Eva Marie Gulotty, Midland, Michigan Major Subject: Chemistry Dissertation: Elucidation of Reactive Intermediates and Bonding in [4+1]-Cycloadditions and Ionic Liquid Materials Director: Dr. Brandon L. Ashfeld Daniel Eugene Hammers, Wayland, New York Major Subject: Biological Sciences Dissertation: Finding a Match: The Role of Ion Transporters in Streptolysin S-Mediated Group A Streptococcal Infection Director: Dr. Shaun W. Lee **Elizabeth I. Harper, South Bend, Indiana Major Subject: Integrated Biomedical Sciences - Chemistry and Biochemistry Dissertation: Integrative Analysis of the Aging Peritoneum in Metastatic Receptivity Directors: Dr. Brian S. Blagg and Dr. M. Sharon Stack Lisa Marie Hom, Lakewood, California Major Subject: Biological Sciences Dissertation: A Role for Fibroblast-Derived SASP Factors in the Activation of Pyroptotic Cell Death in Mammary Epithelial Cells Director: Dr. Zachary T. Schafer **Ziqing Hu, Meizhou City, People's Republic of China Major Subject: Applied and Computational Mathematics and Statistics Dissertation: Graph Related Data Analysis and Neural Network Based Partial Differential Equations Solver Director: Dr. Zhiliang Xu **Shanghui Huang, Nanchang, People's Republic of China Major Subject: Chemistry Dissertation: Targeting Assembly in Colloidal Materials by Tilting the Free Energy Surface Director: Dr. Jonathan Whitmer

*Meng Jia, Chengdu, People's Republic of China Major Subject: Biological Sciences Dissertation: The Novel Roles of the Hippo Pathway in Regulating Retinal Regeneration in Adult Zebrafish Director: Dr. David R. Hyde Xiuyu Jin, Nanchang, People's Republic of China Major Subject: Chemistry: Materials Science and Engineering Dissertation: Polymer Grafting for Inorganic Nanoparticles Surface Functionalization and Stabilization Directors: Dr. Haifeng Gao and Dr. Na Wei Eric M. Jovinelly, Wynnewood, Pennsylvania Major Subject: Mathematics Dissertation: Geometric Manin's Conjecture for Fano Threefolds Director: Dr. Eric B. Riedl *Atul Kedia, Mumbai, India Major Subject: Physics Dissertation: Relativistic Matter in Neutron Star Mergers and Big Bang Nucleosynthesis Director: Dr. Grant J. Mathews **Bradley Michael Keegan, Verona, Wisconsin Major Subject: Biochemistry Dissertation: Small Molecule Modulation of the Hsp90 Proteostasis Network for Neuropathic Protection Director: Dr. Brian S. Blagg **Beka R. Kelmar, Mishawaka, Indiana Major Subject: Physics Dissertation: Using HECTOR to Study Capture Reactions Relevant to the Astrophysical y-Process Director: Dr. Anna M. Simon-Robertson Nikolai Konovalov, Perm, Russia Major Subject: Mathematics Dissertation: Algebraic Goodwillie Spectral Sequence Director: Dr. Mark J. Behrens *Charlotte Nicole Kunkler, New Lexington, Ohio Major Subject: Biochemistry Dissertation: Understanding the Structural Properties of Triple Helices and a Triple-Stranded RNA-Binding Protein Director: Dr. Jessica A. Brown Joseph James Liberko, Mount Vernon, Iowa Major Subject: Chemistry Dissertation: Exploring Light-Matter Interactions at the Nanoscale with Synchrotron Infrared Nanospectroscopy and Spatial Modulation Spectroscopy Director: Dr. Jon P. Camden *Jieye Lin, Jinhua, People's Republic of China Major Subject: Biochemistry Dissertation: Structure and Conformation Determinations of Saccharides and Peptides in Solution and in the Solid-State Director: Dr. Anthony S. Serianni Cheng Liu, Tianjin, People's Republic of China Major Subject: Applied and Computational Mathematics and Statistics Dissertation: Compromised Item Detection for Computer-**Based** Testing Director: Dr. Jun Li

Kangling Ma, Lonxi, People's Republic of China Major Subject: Chemistry Dissertation: Synthesis and Application of Hyperbranched Polytriazole-Based Unimolecular Nanocontainers Director: Dr. Haifeng Gao Michael Patrick Maloney, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania Major Subject: Chemistry Dissertation: Computational Investigations of Transition Metal Catalyzed Reaction Mechanisms and the Verification of Q2MM Predictions Directors: Dr. Paul Helquist and Dr. Olaf G. Wiest **Kevin Manley, Los Angeles, California Major Subject: Applied and Computational Mathematics and Statistics Dissertation: Hypothesis Testing and Structure Learning for Directed Acyclic Graphs Director: Dr. Lizhen Lin Preethi Susan Mathew, Thiruvananthapuram, India Major Subject: Chemistry Dissertation: Ion Migration in Lead Halide Perovskites: Thermal and Photostability Insights Director: Dr. Prashant V. Kamat **Zachary Michael Miksis, Evanston, Illinois Major Subject: Applied and Computational Mathematics and Statistics Dissertation: Sparse-Grid Implementation of Fixed-Point Fast Sweeping WENO Schemes for Eikonal Equations Director: Dr. Yongtao Zhang *Maria Cristina Miranda Vergara, Puebla, Mexico Major Subject: Biochemistry Dissertation: Microenvironmental Changes by Stromal MMP3 Regulate Primary Tumor Growth and Lung Metastasis in Breast Cancer Director: Dr. Laurie E. Littlepage Kelci Mohrman, Traverse City, Michigan Major Subject: Physics Dissertation: Search for New Physics Impacting Associated Top Production in Multilepton Final States Using the Framework of Effective Field Theory Director: Dr. Kevin Lannon Ricardo M. Morales, Lake Elsinore, California Major Subject: Chemistry Dissertation: Development of Cyclodextrin Derivatives for the Treatment of Niemann-Pick Type C Directors: Dr. Paul Helquist and Dr. Olaf G. Wiest Janeala Jazene Morsby, Port Antonio, Jamaica Major Subject: Biochemistry Dissertation: Enzyme Responsive Molecular Probes for Biomedical Optical Diagnostics and Imaging Director: Dr. Bradley D. Smith Campbell Bruce Mousseau, Columbia, South Carolina Major Subject: Chemistry Dissertation: The Methodological Proteome: Developing Novel Methods for Bottom-Up Proteomics Director: Dr. Matthew M. Champion

Adrián Navarro Hernández, Madrid, Spain Major Subject: Applied and Computational Mathematics and Statistics Dissertation: Mathematical Problems in the Inference of Source Location with Applications to Cellular Directional Sensing Director: Dr. Alan E. Lindsay Austin D. Nelson, Sioux Falls, South Dakota Major Subject: Physics Dissertation: A Novel "In-Cathode" Activation Technique for ⁴¹Ca Production Cross Section Measurements Using Accelerator Mass Spectrometry Director: Dr. Philippe A. Collon Kathleen Reynolds Nicholson, Rutherfordton, North Carolina Major Subject: Biological Sciences Dissertation: Secretion and Transcription: New Regulatory Mechanisms of Virulence Control by ESX-1 Director: Dr. Patricia A. Champion *Bhavana Palakurthi, Hyderabad, India Major Subject: Biological Sciences Dissertation: Maximizing the Anti-Tumor Potential of Immune Checkpoint Blockade through Modulation of Myeloid-Specific CXCL16 and STAT1 Signaling Director: Dr. Siyuan Zhang Himani Nikhilkumar Patel, Eldoret, Kenya Major Subject: Chemistry Dissertation: Computational Studies on HMG-CoA Reductases and Other Biomolecular Systems Directors: Dr. Paul Helquist and Dr. Olaf G. Wiest Keaton Volney Prather, Sterling, Kansas Major Subject: Chemistry Dissertation: Probing Surface Electrostatics on Metal Chalcogenide Nanocrystals Using Surface-Bound Metal Carbonyl Fragments Director: Dr. Emily Y. Tsui Yuanyuan Qian, Suzhou, People's Republic of China Major Subject: Chemistry Dissertation: Design, Synthesis, Evaluation and Mechanistic Elucidation of Antibacterial Agents for Gram-Positive Bacteria Directors: Dr. Mayland Chang and Dr. Shahriar Mobashery **Sharif Rahmy, Mishawaka, Indiana Major Subject: Integrated Biomedical Sciences - Biological Sciences Dissertation: Overcoming Resistance to Immune Checkpoint Blockade Therapy Director: Dr. Xin Lu Benjamin Maxwell Rathman, Orlando, Florida Major Subject: Chemistry Dissertation: Design and Synthesis of Biologically Relevant N-Aminated Macrocyclic Peptidomimetics Director: Dr. Juan R. Del Valle *Chissa-Louise Rivaldi, Waco, Texas Major Subject: Biological Sciences Dissertation: Microbiomes of Long-Tailed Macaques in Southeast Asia: Prokaryotic and Eukaryotic Interactions Director: Dr. Hope Hollocher

Jordan Michael Roach, Syracuse, New York Major Subject: Chemistry Dissertation: Investigations into the Solution Combustion Synthesis of Uranium Oxides and Their Mechanisms Director: Dr. Peter C. Burns Vanessa Emperatriz Rubio Ramos, Bogotá, Colombia Major Subject: Biological Sciences Dissertation: The Role of Deterministic and Stochastic Processes during the Assembly of Tropical Plant Communities through the Lens of Functional Groups Director: Dr. Nathan G. Swenson Kendall Allen Ryan, Greenfield, Indiana Major Subject: Chemistry Dissertation: Membrane Digestion for Rapid Identification of Proteins Separated Using Capillary or Gel Electrophoresis Director: Dr. Merlin L. Bruening Amal Sebastian, Kattappana, India Major Subject: Physics Dissertation: Plasma Diagnostics through Experimental Data-Driven Predictive Modeling of Plasma-Induced Changes in Diverse Targets Director: Dr. Sylwia Ptasinska *Anyastassia Frances Seboldt, Whittier, California Major Subject: Applied and Computational Mathematics and Statistics Dissertation: Numerical Methods and Analysis for Fluid-Structure Interaction Problems Director: Dr. Martina Bukač Lindsay Grace Serene, Clarks Summit, Pennsylvania Major Subject: Biological Sciences Dissertation: Exploring the SecA2-Dependent Induction of Host Type I Interferon Response by Pathogenic Mycobacteria Director: Dr. Jeffrey S. Schorey *Zixuan Song, Beijing, People's Republic of China Major Subject: Applied and Computational Mathematics and Statistics Dissertation: Machine Learning Methods for High-Dimensional Data and Multimodal Single-Cell Data Director: Dr. Jun Li Daniel S. Soskin, Kiev, Ukraine Major Subject: Mathematics Dissertation: Determinantal Inequalities for Totally Positive Matrices Director: Dr. Michael Gekhtman *Casey Duchesne Stefanski, Saint Louis, Missouri Major Subject: Biological Sciences Dissertation: Adenomatous Polyposis Coli Regulates ABC Transporters and DNA Repair Mechanisms to Cause Doxorubicin Resistance Directors: Dr. Jenifer Prosperi and Dr. Rebecca Wingert *Benjamin Stortenbecker, Saint Petersburg, Florida Major Subject: Physics Dissertation: The Entropic Concavity Framework: A Universal Formulation for Understanding Phase Transitions Director: Dr. Zoltán Toroczkai

Ceara Jean Talbot, Manchester, New Hampshire Major Subject: Biological Sciences Dissertation: A Model-Based Evaluation of the Lateral Transport and Fate of Carbon across the Terrestrial-Aquatic Continuum Director: Dr. Stuart E. Jones Parinda B. Tennakoon, Colombo, Sri Lanka Major Subject: Biochemistry Dissertation: Mechanisms of Endocrine Therapy Resistance in Estrogen Receptor Positive Breast Cancer by ZNF217 and **ERBB3** Signaling Director: Dr. Laurie E. Littlepage Timothy Joseph Tetrault, Manchester, New Hampshire Major Subject: Chemistry Dissertation: Solution and Solid-State NMR Studies to Advance the Application of MA'AT Analysis for Structural and Conformational Analysis of Saccharides Director: Dr. Anthony S. Serianni *Kathryn N. Trentadue, Indianapolis, Indiana Major Subject: Chemistry Dissertation: Investigating the Biosynthesis of the Ambruticins: Total Synthesis and Epoxidation of Intermediate Ambruticin J Director: Dr. Richard E. Taylor Ernie Tsybulnik, Spokane, Washington Major Subject: Applied and Computational Mathematics and Statistics Dissertation: Efficient Sparse-Grid Implementation of a Fifth-Order Multi-Resolution WENO Scheme for Hyperbolic Equations Director: Dr. Yongtao Zhang Cristhian Andrés Umaña Gamboa, Naranjo, Costa Rica Major Subject: Chemistry Dissertation: Designing Structural and Conformational Analogs from Polyketide Natural Products Director: Dr. Richard E. Taylor Megan L. Vahsen, Boone, North Carolina Major Subject: Biological Sciences Dissertation: Eco-Evolutionary Dynamics of Coastal Marshes in Response to Environmental Change Director: Dr. Jason S. McLachlan *Dmytro Voloshyn, Berlin, Germany Major Subject: Mathematics Dissertation: Multiple Generalized Cluster Structures on D(GL)Director: Dr. Michael Gekhtman **Craig Waitt, Granger, Indiana Major Subject: Chemistry Dissertation: First-Principles Studies of Heterogeneous Catalytic Systems: Reactivity and Stability of Surfaces and Zeolites Director: Dr. William F. Schneider Yujia Wang, Hebi, People's Republic of China Major Subject: Chemistry Dissertation: Computational Investigation of Cu Speciation and Al Distribution in Cu-CHA Zeolites and Implications for Catalyst Optimization Director: Dr. William F. Schneider

Chelsea J. Weibel, Canandaigua, New York Major Subject: Biological Sciences Dissertation: Developmental Origins of Reproductive Timing, Health, and Aging in Wild Baboons Director: Dr. Elizabeth A. Archie **Alexander Wright Weig, Somers, New York Major Subject: Chemistry Dissertation: Synthesis of Small Molecule Disruptors of Bacterial Resistance Mechanisms Director: Dr. Christian C. Melander Heather Dawn Whitehead, Springfield, Missouri Major Subject: Chemistry Dissertation: Development of Analytical Methods for Highly Selective and Sensitive Analysis of Compounds Relevant to Human Health and the Environment Directors: Dr. Marya Lieberman and Dr. Graham Peaslee Charlotte Marie Wood, Apex, North Carolina Major Subject: Physics Dissertation: Testing the Top Rung of the Distance Ladder: Understanding Type Ia Supernovae Variations and Their Effects on the Hubble Constant Director: Dr. Peter M. Garnavich Katherine June Woolard, Greenbrae, California Major Subject: Chemistry Dissertation: Synthesis and Derivatization of Compounds for the Treatment of Salmonella enterica Infections Director: Dr. Christian C. Melander Hui Xu, Shuozhou, People's Republic of China Major Subject: Chemistry Dissertation: CO₂ Capture and Conversion Based on Polymeric Membranes Directors: Dr. Brandon L. Ashfeld and Dr. Casey P. O'Brien Wern Yeen Yeong, Seremban, Malaysia Major Subject: Mathematics Dissertation: Algebraic Hyperbolicity of Very General Hypersurfaces and Their Complements Director: Dr. Eric B. Riedl **Joseph M. Zepeda, Columbia, Maryland Major Subject: Physics Dissertation: The Search and Study of CEMP Stars Directors: Dr. Timothy C. Beers and Dr. Vinicius M. Placco

Gaofei Zhang, Seattle, Washington Major Subject: Applied and Computational Mathematics and Statistics Dissertation: Gradient Flow-Based Generative Model and Geometric Information Enhanced Learning Director: Dr. Zhiliang Xu Jiachen Zhang, Beijing, People's Republic of China Major Subject: Applied and Computational Mathematics and Statistics Dissertation: Spatial-Temporal Methods and Models for Climate Prediction and Uncertainty Quantification Director: Dr. Stefano Castuccio Zhuoming Zhang, Linfen, People's Republic of China Major Subject: Chemistry Dissertation: Optical Refrigeration in Semiconductor Nanocrystals Director: Dr. Masaru Kuno Vicky Renjun Zhu, Los Angeles, California Major Subject: Applied and Computational Mathematics and Statistics Dissertation: Fixed Points, Learning, and Plasticity in Recurrent Neuronal Network Models Director: Dr. Robert J. Rosenbaum Yini Zhu, Wugang, People's Republic of China Major Subject: Integrated Biomedical Sciences - Biological Sciences Dissertation: Targeting the Cancer-Cell-Intrinsic Mechanisms to Reverse the Immunosuppressive Landscape and Enhance Immunotherapy in Prostate Cancer Director: Dr. Xin Lu *Junjun Zuo, Changzhou, People's Republic of China Major Subject: Integrated Biomedical Sciences - Biological Sciences Dissertation: A Novel Role for Plakoglobin in Regulating Critical Stem Cell and Cancer Cell Functions Revealed by Using Pluripotent Stem Cells to Identify Embryonic Mechanisms Mediating Cancer Aggressiveness Directors: Dr. Athanasia D. Panopoulos and Dr. Zachary T. Schafer

KEOUGH SCHOOL OF GLOBAL AFFAIRS

Angela Michelle Chesler, Atlanta, Georgia

Major Subject: Peace Studies and Political Science Dissertation: Politics after Autonomy: Repression, Rebellion, and Revision Director: Dr. Gary Goertz Mary Samir Madleíne Tarsha, Fort Worth, Texas Major Subject: Peace Studies and Psychology Dissertation: Investigating Early Life Experience on Sociomoral Development: The Mediating Role of Child Physiological Regulation Directors: Dr. Daniel K. Lapsley and Dr. Darcia F. Narvaez

> * Graduated July 31, 2022 ** Graduated January 8, 2023

COLLEGE OF ARTS AND LETTERS

Lia Rose Acri, Harrisburg, Pennsylvania Degree: Master of Education Blessing Ulunma Agu, Umunoha, Nigeria Degree: Master of Sacred Music Maria Fernanda Aguilera, Houston, Texas Degree: Master of Education Tesi Aguirre Alfaro, Monterrey, Mexico Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Spanish Juan Miguel Alvarez, Colorado Springs, Colorado Degree: Master of Divinity Major Subject: Theology Olivia Jean Anderson, Havertown, Pennsylvania Degree: Master of Education Tynesha Maryann Ashley, Saint Paul, Minnesota Degree: Master of Education Eric Ritha Av, Snohomish, Washington Degree: Master of Education *Gabriella Maria Aversa, Corte Madera, California Degree: Master of Arts in Educational Leadership *Marcus Ayers, Ellensburg, Washington Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Theology *Jennifer Mary Badoni, Holland, Ohio Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Theology Michael Eugene Badzey, Huntington Beach, California Degree: Master of Education *James Edward Bajner, Chicago, Illinois Degree: Master of Arts in Educational Leadership *Elizabeth Theresa Balge, Brookfield, Illinois Degree: Master of Arts in Educational Leadership **Doris Martin Barrow III, Houston, Texas Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Theology Kathrin D. Bauman, Portland, Oregon Degree: Master of Education Evelyn Marie Behling, Rockford, Illinois Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Political Science Kalin McKenzie Bennett, Rock Hill, South Carolina Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Political Science Brittany Blagburn, Fishers, Indiana Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: English Katherine Sheila Bockholt, Austin, Texas Degree: Master of Education Andrea Nicole Bodary, New Boston, Michigan Degree: Master of Divinity Major Subject: Theology Julian Stephenson Bonds, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania Degree: Master of Education *Anne Cashore Borjas, South Bend, Indiana Degree: Master of Arts in Educational Leadership

Michael George Botsch, Weymouth, Massachusetts Degree: Master of Education **Cassandra Jeanne Brouillard, Hampton Falls, New Hampshire Degree: Master of Divinity Major Subject: Theology Bobby Payden Brown, Pleasant Garden, North Carolina Degree: Master of Theological Studies Jenny Claire Buccola, Kenmore, Washington Degree: Master of Theological Studies Eric Reilly Budd, Canton, Michigan Degree: Master of Education Jill Ann Buettner, Belleville, Illinois Degree: Master of Education *Sr. Barbara Ann Burbee, Detroit, Michigan Degree: Master of Arts in Educational Leadership Ashley Burk, South Bend, Indiana Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Sociology Thesis: Friends Unlike Me: Affective Political Polarization, Hidden Heterophily, and the Work of Negotiating Boundary Conflict Director: Dr. Kraig Beyerlein Michael Sean Burke, Wilmette, Illinois Degree: Master of Education Jehdah Me'a'ofa Burton, Simi Valley, California Degree: Master of Education Margaret Mary Cahill, Louisville, Kentucky Degree: Master of Education *Sebastian Ambrose Calvino, Broomfield, Colorado Degree: Master of Arts in Educational Leadership **Owen Michael Camas,** Bronx, New York Degree: Master of Education *Gabriel Campbell, Mobile, Alabama Degree: Master of Arts in Educational Leadership Alejandra Campos, South Bend, Indiana Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Political Science *Elizabeth Anne Canto, Lakeland, Florida Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Theology *Dario Cardamone, Catania, Italy Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Economics Jason Christopher Carley, South Bend, Indiana Degree: Master of Fine Arts Major Subject: Design Thesis: Low-Impact Production with Bioplastic Composites Director: Prof. Ann-Marie Conrado Alexander Carmen, Imperial, Missouri Degree: Master of Fine Arts Major Subject: Art Studio Thesis: When the Unexpected Becomes Reality Director: Prof. William J. Kremer Ryan Daniel Carney, Melrose, Massachusetts Degree: Master of Education

......

Lance E. Carroll, Jackson, Missouri Degree: Master of Fine Arts Major Subject: English Thesis: KAIROS Director: Dr. Roy W. Scranton Richard Cavanaugh Cassleman, Grand Haven, Michigan Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Political Science Tyler Grant Castle, Denver, Colorado Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Political Science *Francesca Rose Ciaramitaro, New York, New York Degree: Master of Arts in Educational Leadership *David Dominic Cortese, Jr., San Jose, California Degree: Master of Arts in Educational Leadership *Benjamin Joel Craigie, Flagstaff, Arizona Degree: Master of Fine Arts Major Subject: Art Studio Thesis: What Shadow Does Your Investment Leave? Director: Prof. Austin I. Collins Theresa Marie Crnkovich, McLean, Virginia Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Early Christian Studies Matthew Joseph Curoe, Cincinnati, Ohio Degree: Master of Education Noah Thomas Currie, Attica, Indiana Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: French *Joseph Philip Cussen, Seattle, Washington Degree: Master of Arts in Educational Leadership *Isaih Andrew Dale, South Bend, Indiana Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: English Zoe Rose Elizabeth Darsee, Austin, Texas Degree: Master of Fine Arts Major Subject: English Thesis: Double Uncle or, What to Do about the Wife Director: Dr. Johannes Göransson *Emily Jane Daversa, Bridgewater, Massachusetts Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Theology Michael James Davis, New Lenox, Illinois Degree: Master of Education *Angela De Ciantis-Whitley, Toronto, Ontario, Canada Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Theology *Brett Michael Decker, Defiance, Ohio Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Theology *John Michael Delaney, Cincinnati, Ohio Degree: Master of Arts in Educational Leadership E. Weston Dell, Frankfort, Illinois Degree: Master of Education *Joshua Dempsey, Santa Clara, California Degree: Master of Arts in Educational Leadership *Monica Elizabeth Desmond, Pepperell, Massachusetts Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Theology

Elise Ann DeSomer, Niles, Michigan Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: English Thesis: Representations of Hypermobility in Literature and Performance Director: Dr. Essaka Joshua *Christina Marie Dietzler, Lafayette, Indiana Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Theology Kevin Robert Diggins, Tyngsborough, Massachusetts Degree: Master of Education *Lucia Dikaczova, Zilina, Slovakia Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Philosophy Kyle Edward Dillon, Deer Park, New York Degree: Master of Theological Studies **Carissa H. DiPietro, Mishawaka, Indiana Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Psychology, Research and Experimental Thesis: The Interactive Effects of Sleep and Retrieval on Retention Director: Dr. Jessica D. Payne Edward James Dolphin, C.S.C., Wilmington, Delaware Degree: Master of Divinity Major Subject: Theology Peter James Doran, Omaha, Nebraska Degree: Master of Education Emma Downing, Crystal Lake, Illinois Degree: Master of Education *George Joseph Doyle, Montgomery, Minnesota Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Theology Marie Elizabeth Doyle, Tuscaloosa, Alabama Degree: Master of Education *Thoas Frederick Doyle, New York, New York Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Theology **Haley Edythe-Anne Dutmer, Rockford, Illinois Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Philosophy *Rachel Edney, Springfield, Missouri Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Early Christian Studies Br. Jacob Stephen Eifrid, C.S.C., Fort Wayne, Indiana Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: French *Audrey Marie Ellis, Spartanburg, South Carolina Degree: Master of Arts *Jacqueline Susan Emmerich Amil, San Francisco, California Degree: Master of Arts in Educational Leadership *Lauren Victoria Enriquez, Torrance, California Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Theology Mariana Eraña Salmerón, Dublin, Ohio Degree: Master of Education *Isabel Andrea Fernandez, Annandale, Virginia Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Theology Raphael Arenas Fernandez, Longwood, Florida Degree: Master of Sacred Music

Rachel Elizabeth Figueroa, Rexford, New York Degree: Master of Education William Gerard Fine, New Orleans, Louisiana Degree: Master of Education *Virginia Flores, Dallas, Texas Degree: Master of Arts in Educational Leadership Samuel James Fortune, Richmond, Virginia Degree: Master of Theological Studies *Kathleen Lyons Fox, Saint Louis, Missouri Degree: Master of Arts in Educational Leadership Susan L. Francino, Renfrew, Pennsylvania Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Early Christian Studies Barbara D. Frantz, Austin, Texas Degree: Master of Divinity Major Subject: Theology *Christine M. Frea, Fresno, California Degree: Master of Arts in Educational Leadership *Mason David Fredenberg, Mission Viejo, California Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Theology *Jillian Claire Friedl, Battle Creek, Michigan Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Theology Sophia McDevitt Funari, Poquoson, Virginia Degree: Master of Divinity Major Subject: Theology Catherine Ann Gale, Grapevine, Texas Degree: Master of Education Achilleas Gantzos, Athens, Greece Degree: Master of Theological Studies Fernando Garcia, South Bend, Indiana Degree: Master of Divinity Major Subject: Theology Maria Caterina Gargano, San Diego, California Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Psychology, Research and Experimental Thesis: Migration Experiences and Women's Perceived Impact of Migration on Their Community in Lima, Perú: Associations with Violence and Mental Health Director: Dr. Laura E. Miller-Graff *Kayla Alexandria Garza, Houston, Texas Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Theology Kristyn Nicole Garza, McAllen, Texas Degree: Master of Fine Arts Major Subject: English Thesis: Venas de Oro Director: Prof. Joyelle McSweeney *Grace Marie Gibbons, Johnston, Iowa Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Theology Laura Gail Godlaski, Lexington, Kentucky Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: French Jisel Gomez, Mundelein, Illinois Degree: Master of Education *Adriana Marina Gonzales, Stockton, California Degree: Master of Arts in Educational Leadership

*Margaret Mary Gonzalez, Fairfax, Virginia Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Theology Sophie Catherine Goodwin, Centennial, Colorado Degree: Master of Education *Katherine A. Groves, Temple Terrace, Florida Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Theology Nathan C. Grow, Rockford, Illinois Degree: Master of Theological Studies Peter Joseph Gruber, Cincinnati, Ohio Degree: Master of Education Nicholas Henry Guiney, C.S.C., Hudson, Ohio Degree: Master of Divinity Major Subject: Theology Toby Roland Hale, High Wycombe, United Kingdom Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Italian Studies Thesis: The Sacred and Infernal River: Mapping the Arno in Dante's Hell, Purgatory and Paradise Director: Dr. Theodore J. Cachey Grace Hamilton, South Bend, Indiana Degree: Master of Fine Arts Major Subject: Design Thesis: Design Is Not Neutral: A Feminist Approach to Design Pedagogy Director: Prof. Clinton Carlson Jack Andrew Harness, Dublin, Ohio Degree: Master of Education Taylor Elizabeth Hartson, Pella, Iowa Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Sociology Thesis: Regenerative Relationships: Mutuality, Identity, and Ethics in Sustainable Agriculture Director: Dr. Kraig Beyerlein Mary Rose Hawkins, Pasadena, California Degree: Master of Education *Shelby Nicole Hawks, Trabuco Canyon, California Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Theology Kristen Laura Haynes, Little Silver, New Jersey Degree: Master of Education Hadar Ahiad Hazony, Jerusalem, Israel Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Political Science Lindsay Heldreth, South Bend, Indiana Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Sociology Thesis: The Only Sexuality That Excludes Trans People Is Bigot: In Pursuit of Inclusivity Director: Dr. Terence McDonnell Francisco Hernandez, Castleford, Idaho Degree: Master of Education Madison Brooks Hoaglund, Hoover, Alabama Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Classics Thesis: Motherhood in the Delphic Manumission Inscriptions Director: Dr. David R. Hernandez Brooke Nichole Hoepfl, Houston, Texas Degree: Master of Education

Abigail Lynn Holmes, Orion, Illinois Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Philosophy Desheng Huang, Xiamen, People's Republic of China Degree: Master of Sacred Music Rasheed Ibrahim, Kumasi, Ghana Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Political Science Grace Renee Jackson, Oklahoma City, Oklahoma Degree: Master of Sacred Music John Bradley Jakubowski, Grand Rapids, Michigan Degree: Master of Education Stephen Anthony Jakubowski, Grand Rapids, Michigan Degree: Master of Divinity Major Subject: Theology Clay Richard Jaskowski, Roscommon, Michigan Degree: Master of Education *Zemaria Jeanty, Chicago, Illinois Degree: Master of Arts in Educational Leadership *Isaiah E. Jones, Smithfield, Utah Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Theology Grace Margaret Kaiser, Kildeer, Illinois Degree: Master of Education William David Kakenmaster, Castle Rock, Colorado Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Political Science Md Raju Kalam, Bogura, Bangladesh Degree: Master of Fine Arts Major Subject: English Thesis: Inside Violence Violence Inside Director: Dr. Johannes Göransson Shasta Kaul, Thane West, India Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Political Science *Michael Joseph Kelley, Stevinson, California Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Theology Eveline Anne Kenney, Wayzata, Minnesota Degree: Master of Education Fenian Kenney, Philadelphia, Pennsylvania Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: French Ryan P. Kerr, Ada, Michigan Degree: Master of Divinity Major Subject: Theology Alexandra Jane Kilgore, Kent Island, Maryland Degree: Master of Education Woori Kim, Seoul, Republic of Korea Degree: Master of Fine Arts Major Subject: English Thesis: Weightless, Nameless Director: Dr. Roy W. Scranton Julia Denise King, Houston, Texas Degree: Master of Divinity Major Subject: Theology

Anne Christiana Knorr, Pen Argyl, Pennsylvania Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Psychology, Research and Experimental Thesis: Tendency to Develop Suicidal Ideation in Response to Stress: A Proposed Indicator of Risk for Future Suicidal Ideation Director: Dr. Brooke Ammerman **Teja Konduri, Tadepalle, India Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Economics Samuel Joseph Korb, Saint Louis, Missouri Degree: Master of Theological Studies Maura Rose Kraemer, Plymouth, Michigan Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Sociology Thesis: Race, Parents, and Schools: Understanding How Parental Racial Socialization Operates within Schools as Racialized Organizations Director: Dr. Anna R. Haskins Tyler Carter Kreipke, Zionsville, Indiana Degree: Master of Divinity Major Subject: Theology *Rebecca B. Lake, Springfield, Virginia Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Theology **Emily Carmen LaPorte, Holland, Michigan Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Psychology, Research and Experimental Thesis: Infant Perceptual Sensitivity and Attachment Security with Mothers but Not Fathers Predict Cognitive Development at 20 Months Director: Dr. Daniel K. Lapsley *Joseph Nathan Laski, Pasadena, California Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Psychology, Research and Experimental Thesis: Value Violations and Satisfactions in Intimate Relationships: The Value-Consistent Action Measure Director: Dr. David A. Smith Alexandra Suzanne Lehan, Chicago, Illinois Degree: Master of Education Benedict Richard Leonardi, Cincinnati, Ohio Degree: Master of Education Sara Elizabeth Levy, Vancouver, Washington Degree: Master of Education **Xinyi Li, Qingyang, People's Republic of China Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Economics Bridget Christine Liesman, Okemos, Michigan Degree: Master of Education Julia Piers Lincicum, South Bend, Indiana Degree: Master of Divinity Major Subject: Theology Madeline R. Link, Allentown, Pennsylvania Degree: Master of Theological Studies Timothy Andrew Long, Barberton, Ohio Degree: Master of Divinity Major Subject: Theology Diego Felipe Lopez Aguirre, Bogotá, Colombia Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Spanish

Laura Neftaly Lopez Perez, Tecolotlán, Jalisco, Mexico Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Political Science Angela M. Lorang, Jefferson City, Missouri Degree: Master of Fine Arts Major Subject: English Thesis: Dry Bones Director: Dr. Xavier Navarro Aquino John Brick Maier, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania Degree: Master of Education Hieromonk Herman Majkrzak, South Bend, Indiana Degree: Master of Theological Studies Francis Dalek Makut, Bokkos, Nigeria Degree: Master of Theological Studies Emma Martica Mangels, Bay Shore, New York Degree: Master of Education Grant Joseph Mantooth, Manassas, Virginia Degree: Master of Education *Jennifer Lynn Marcheschi, Crown Point, Indiana Degree: Master of Arts in Educational Leadership Aaron Sedel Martinez, San Diego, California Degree: Master of Theological Studies Robert Connery Martinez, Phoenix, Arizona Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Political Science Loren Palmer Masánqué, Sherwood, Oregon Degree: Master of Sacred Music *Katherine Marie Mascari, Pilot Point, Texas Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Theology Jessica Rose Mattiace, Moravia, New York Degree: Master of Sacred Music Elinor Anne McCarthy, Basking Ridge, New Jersey Degree: Master of Education *Brigid Lauren McClelland, Philadelphia, Pennsylvania Degree: Master of Arts in Educational Leadership Kenneth Ellis McClure, Cheyenne, Wyoming Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Psychology, Research and Experimental Thesis: Sample Size Requirements for Metropolis-Hastings Robbins-Monro Item Parameter Calibration in the Multidimensional Graded Response Model Director: Dr. Ross C. Jacobucci *Nancy Schwoyer McElroy, Apex, North Carolina Degree: Master of Arts in Educational Leadership *Jayde Ashelen McFee, Regina, Saskatchewan, Canada Degree: Master of Arts in Educational Leadership Patrick O'Neill McGee, Ridgewood, New Jersey Degree: Master of Education Lindsey Elizabeth McKaig, Howell, Michigan Degree: Master of Education *Jonathan McPhilamy, Granger, Indiana Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Political Science Amelia Mendelsohn, Kingsland, Georgia Degree: Master of Fine Arts Major Subject: Art Studio Thesis: Gone Home Director: Prof. Maria C. Tomasula

......

*Jacqueline F. Mendez, Chicago, Illinois Degree: Master of Arts in Educational Leadership Elizabeth Moison, Fitchburg, Massachusetts Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Sociology Thesis: Ambiguous Identities: Nonbinary Individuals' Experiences with Crafting an Ungendered Self Director: Dr. Abigail R. Ocobock *Patrick Erin Monahan III, Whitefish Bay, Wisconsin Degree: Master of Arts in Educational Leadership Jacob Anthony Moniz, Santa Cruz, California Degree: Master of Fine Arts Major Subject: English Thesis: The Pacific End Director: Dr. Xavier Navarro Aquino *Katherine Louise Montez, Pine Ridge, South Dakota Degree: Master of Arts in Educational Leadership Anna Cecilia Morejon, Ormond Beach, Florida Degree: Master of Education Margaret Ann Murphy, South Bend, Indiana Degree: Master of Education Samuel Kenneth Martin Naab, Woodstock, Georgia Degree: Master of Education David John Needham, Grand Rapids, Michigan Degree: Master of Education **Lauren Grace Neilsen, Chandler, Arizona Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Sociology Thesis: Answering the Call: Responses to Gendered Constraints within Military Chaplaincy Director: Dr. Abigail R. Ocobock Meredith Therese Nowotarski, Des Plaines, Illinois Degree: Master of Education *Meghan Emilie O'Brien, Cleveland, Ohio Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Theology Matthew Dennis O'Keefe, Deep River, Connecticut Degree: Master of Education *Cynthia Ann Olavarría, Fremont, California Degree: Master of Arts in Educational Leadership Colleen Marie O'Leary, Brighton, Michigan Degree: Master of Education *John Gregory O'Neill, Crystal Lake, Illinois Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Theology Joseph Chinedu Oparamanuike, Ulakwo, Imo, Nigeria Degree: Master of Sacred Music Mayra Alexandra Ortiz Ocaña, Villahermosa, Tabasco, Mexico Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Political Science **Selene Ortiz Carrillo, Pingree, Idaho Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Spanish Mary Grace O'Shea, Grosse Pointe Park, Michigan Degree: Master of Education Jack Thomas Oster, Eden Prairie, Minnesota Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Classics Thesis: Greek Past, Roman Present Director: Dr. Christopher A. Baron

Grace Christine Paletta, Greenwich, Connecticut Degree: Master of Education Jeremi Bituin Panganiban, Valenzuela, Philippines Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Anthropology Sarina Rose Paolillo, Toms River, New Jersey Degree: Master of Education Junyoung Park, Granger, Indiana Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Design *Amaryst Tamar Parks-King, Florence, Alabama Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Sociology Thesis: Demanding the Impossible: Abolition, Black Educational Spaces, and the Disruptive Agency of Black Imagination Director: Dr. Ann E. Mische Melissa Ann Pavloff, Carmel, California Degree: Master of Education Kalie Pead, North Salt Lake, Utah Degree: Master of Fine Arts Major Subject: English Thesis: She Speaks Director: Prof. Joyelle McSweeney **Pietro Pellerito, Washington Township, Michigan Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Economics Katherine McCoy Perry, Chicago, Illinois Degree: Master of Education Tanner Terry Petersen, New Ulm, Minnesota Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: English John Andrew Petrakis, Montreal, Quebec, Canada Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Political Science *Ryan Michelle Pettit, Columbus, Ohio Degree: Master of Arts in Educational Leadership Keri Lynne Porter, Greenville, Texas Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Anthropology **Luisa Portilho Andrade, Rio de Janeiro, Brazil Degree: Master of Theological Studies *Dominique Preciado, Montebello, California Degree: Master of Arts in Educational Leadership Peter Puleo, C.S.C., Saint Louis, Missouri Degree: Master of Divinity Major Subject: Theology Kayleigh Irene Purcell, Winnetka, Illinois Degree: Master of Education **Andres Esteban Ramasco, South Bend, Indiana Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Economics *Rachel E. Ramsey, South Bend, Indiana Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: History *Hannah Leah Rao, Westville, New Jersey Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Theology Mary Rose Raque, Louisville, Kentucky Degree: Master of Education

Eileen Therese Rauh, Milwaukee, Wisconsin Degree: Master of Education Matthew James Rehagen, Jefferson City, Missouri Degree: Master of Education Connor Padraig Reilly, Avon, Ohio Degree: Master of Education Hannah Resnick, Indianapolis, Indiana Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Classics Thesis: Plowing the Semantic Field in Book III of Apuleius's Golden Ass Director: Dr. Brian A. Krostenko *Lauren Theresa Revay, Fairfield, Connecticut Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Theology Nefi Alexander Reyes De la Paz, Azua, Dominican Republic Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Spanish Diego Armando Revnoso, Elkhart, Indiana Degree: Master of Education *Gianna Marie Piccardo Ripa, Stockton, California Degree: Master of Arts in Educational Leadership Maria Christine Ritten, Oak Park, Illinois Degree: Master of Education *Adriana de los Angeles Rivera Bonilla, Ponce, Puerto Rico Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Theology *Nicole Marie Roman, Niles, Illinois Degree: Master of Arts in Educational Leadership *Amin Fernando Rosado, Fort Worth, Texas Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Theology *Allyson Maurine Rudd, Olympia, Washington Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Theology *Timothy Charles Ruflin, Bronx, New York Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Theology *Joshua Taylor Rutledge, Lynchburg, Virginia Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Theology Michael Francis Ryan, C.S.C., Columbus, Ohio Degree: Master of Divinity Major Subject: Theology Michelle Anne Sacco, Cypress, Texas Degree: Master of Sacred Music Kenta Patrick Sachen, Phoenix, Arizona Degree: Master of Education *Diana Keyla Salgado Huicochea, Portland, Oregon Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Theology *Ryan Patrick Scheb, New York, New York Degree: Master of Arts in Educational Leadership *Laura Ann Schmitt, Grand Rapids, Michigan Degree: Master of Arts in Educational Leadership Isabella Sofia Schmitz, Pasadena, California Degree: Master of Education *Anastasia Marie Schulten, Anchorage, Alaska Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Theology

Anthony Joseph Scordino, Boston, Massachusetts Degree: Master of Theological Studies Nicholas Selser, Hebron, Maryland Degree: Master of Education *Heather Marie Seurkamp, Norwood, Ohio Degree: Master of Arts in Educational Leadership *Emma Henderson Shakour, South Bend, Indiana Degree: Master of Arts in Educational Leadership *Irakli Shalikashvili, Tbilisi, Georgia Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Economics Carly Brianne Sherman, Milwaukee, Wisconsin Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Sociology Thesis: Which Is Witch? Authenticity, Aesthetic, and Pop Culture Representation in the Witchcraft Community Director: Dr. Erika M. Summers Effler Gabriela Gacitua Silva, Chula Vista, California Degree: Master of Education *Kelly Helena Simpson, Bronx, New York Degree: Master of Arts in Educational Leadership *Theresa Slott, South Bend, Indiana Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Theology Ryan Nicholas Smith, Long Island, New York Degree: Master of Education Charles Lonnie Sox III, Gilbert, South Carolina Degree: Master of Fine Arts Major Subject: Art Studio Thesis: The Struggle Is Real? Director: Prof. Austin I. Collins Chloe Belle Spang, Pewaukee, Wisconsin Degree: Master of Education Simona Spiegel, Ukiah, California Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Anthropology *Timothy David Spilde, Saint Paul, Minnesota Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Economics *Phillip Anthony Spinella, Port Jefferson, New York Degree: Master of Fine Arts Major Subject: English Thesis: Eugénie beneath the Verticals Director: Prof. Joyelle McSweeney Matthew Charles Staley, Hendersonville, Tennessee Degree: Master of Education *Daniel Patrick Stanton, Irmo, South Carolina Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Theology *Margaret Steiss, Irvine, California Degree: Master of Arts in Educational Leadership Brian Henry Stephan, O.P., South Bend, Indiana Degree: Master of Medieval Studies Daniel David Strebar, Naperville, Illinois Degree: Master of Education David Anderson Stultz, Hixon, Tennessee Degree: Master of Sacred Music Christopher Thomas Sullivan, Plymouth, Massachusetts Degree: Master of Education

......

Lianghui Sun, Liaoyuan, People's Republic of China Degree: Master of Theological Studies Nicholas Leer Swanson, Plymouth, Minnesota Degree: Master of Education *Nicholas John Sweeney, Hilger, Montana Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Economics Catherine Clare Marie Swick, Elkhart, Indiana Degree: Master of Education *Jeremy R. Taluzek, Lemont, Illinois Degree: Master of Theological Studies Rebecca Marie Tapanes, Los Angeles, California Degree: Master of Education Santain Tavella, Terni, Italy Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Italian Studies Thesis: Lost in Translation: Technical Aspects and Challenges in the Italian Dubbing of Miracle at St. Anna and Fargo Director: Dr. Charles L. Leavitt IV *Edith Adriana Torres Monzón, Zeeland, Michigan Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Theology Maxwell Thomas Trochlil, Willmar, Minnesota Degree: Master of Sacred Music **Jamie Maureen Trost, Fish Lake, Indiana Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Psychology, Research and Experimental Thesis: Spatial Cueing Effects Reflect Direct Influences of Experience and Not Updated Goals Director: Dr. Bradley S. Gibson Maria Agustina Vazquez Fiorani, Cordoba, Argentina Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Anthropology Margaret Rose Verst, Alexandria, Kentucky Degree: Master of Education Brian Joseph Vetter, Dublin, Ohio Degree: Master of Divinity Major Subject: Theology Aileen Michelle Vezeau, Dacula, Georgia Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Spanish **Virna Vidal Menezes, Mishawaka, Indiana Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Economics Brynne Elise Volpe, Louisville, Kentucky Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: English Thesis: "We're just like everybody else, only more so:" On Queering Myth and Returning to the Present Director: Dr. Sara Marcus *Alexis Kay Wasinger, Hays, Kansas Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Theology James Ritz Watson III, Naperville, Illinois Degree: Master of Education *Grace Louise Weisenbach, Indianapolis, Indiana Degree: Master of Arts in Educational Leadership Alexander Corrigan Weishan, San Diego, California Degree: Master of Education

*Thetna Elizabeth Weston, Porcupine, South Dakota Degree: Master of Arts in Educational Leadership James Nathan Whitaker, Fairfax, Virginia Degree: Master of Theological Studies Jennifer Marie Wiertel, Mount Prospect, Illinois Degree: Master of Divinity Major Subject: Theology Ian Daniel Williamson, Statesville, North Carolina Degree: Master of Education *Warren A. Withrow, Manassas, Virginia Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Theology *Austyn Wohlers, Atlanta, Georgia Degree: Master of Fine Arts Major Subject: English Thesis: Hothouse Bloom Director: Prof. Azareen Van der Vliet Oloomi Joshua Wong Zhi En, Penang, Malaysia Degree: Master of Theological Studies Eleanor Lute Wood, Arlington, Virginia Degree: Master of Education Yun Xie, Shenzhen, People's Republic of China Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Anthropology

Caroline Leigh Yaeger, Tulsa, Oklahoma Degree: Master of Education *Rev. Timothy John Yanni, Phoenix, Arizona Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Theology Randell Yi, Aurora, Illinois Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Political Science Seung Yi, Evansville, Indiana Degree: Master of Theological Studies Melissa Victoria Yorio, Palm Coast, Florida Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Early Christian Studies Thesis: Early Christian Graffiti in the Basilica of Saint Felix, Cimitile Director: Dr. Blake Leyerle Beniamin N. Zakhary, Carmel, Indiana Degree: Master of Theological Studies *Zhicheng Zhang, Shanghai, People's Republic of China Degree: Master of Arts Major Subject: Economics

COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING

Hany Saeed Hany Alrahahleh, Amman, Jordan Degree: Master of Engineering Major Subject: Civil and Environmental Engineering Philip Samuel Andrews, Ham Lake, Minnesota Degree: Master of Science in Aerospace Engineering Bethel Glory Aninyei, South Bend, Indiana Degree: Master of Engineering Major Subject: Civil and Environmental Engineering John Okey Anyanwu, South Bend, Indiana Degree: Master of Engineering Major Subject: Civil and Environmental Engineering Ahmet Cagri Aydinkarahaliloglu, South Bend, Indiana Degree: Master of Science in Electrical Engineering *Sanjukta Banerjee, Kolkata, India Degree: Master of Science in Electrical Engineering Oliver Hussein Bhamani, Waxhaw, North Carolina Degree: Master of Engineering Major Subject: Civil and Environmental Engineering *Nicholas Botzer, Bethel Park, Pennsylvania Degree: Master of Science in Computer Science and Engineering Luke Nathaniel Butler, South Bend, Indiana Degree: Master of Science in Aerospace Engineering Nicholas Elliot Capps, Fenton, Missouri Degree: Master of Science in Mechanical Engineering Yi-Chung (Andrew) Chen, Taipei, Taiwan Degree: Master of Science in Aerospace Engineering Zhipeng Mike Cheng, Nanjing, People's Republic of China Degree: Master of Science in Mechanical Engineering Russell Clarke, Mansfield, Texas Degree: Master of Science in Chemical Engineering

Emily A. Clements, West Chester, Ohio Degree: Master of Science in Environmental Engineering Major Subject: Civil Engineering ** Jack Consolini, Darien, Connecticut Degree: Master of Science in Mechanical Engineering Thesis: In Silico Model for Determination of In Vivo Pre-Stretch in Neonatal and Adult Murine Cranial Dura Mater Director: Dr. Maria A. Holland Nicole P. Cortes, Manorville, New York Degree: Master of Science in Chemical Engineering Thesis: Market-Based Technoeconomic Analysis of Solid Oxide Fuel Cell-Based Integrated Energy Systems Director: Dr. Alexander W. Dowling Caitlin Therese Coverstone, Longview, Texas Degree: Master of Science in Electrical Engineering Colin Denzel, Mountain View, California Degree: Master of Science in Mechanical Engineering Thesis: A Physics Informed Stochastic Model for the Behavior of Particles in Rayleigh-Bérnard Turbulence Director: Dr. David H. Richter Elizabeth Katherine Conchi Diaz-Gunning, North Salt Lake, Utah Degree: Master of Engineering Major Subject: Civil and Environmental Engineering Chao Dong, Jinan, People's Republic of China Degree: Master of Science in Electrical Engineering Sean Even, Phoenix, Arizona Degree: Master of Science in Electrical Engineering Benjamin Leo Farrell, South Bend, Indiana Degree: Master of Science in Aerospace Engineering

** Joseph Paul Gonzales, Woodbridge, Virginia Degree: Master of Science in Aerospace Engineering *Patrick David Gray, West Des Moines, Iowa Degree: Master of Science in Aerospace Engineering *Diego George Gundersen, Champaign, Illinois Degree: Master of Science in Mechanical Engineering Thesis: Experimental Studies on the Flow Past Mound-Bearing Craters and Flexible Vegetation Elements Directors: Dr. Kenneth Christensen and Dr. Hirotaka Sakaue *Justus Isaiah Hibshman, Palmyra, Pennsylvania Degree: Master of Science in Computer Science and Engineering **Mark James Horeni, Downers Grove, Illinois Degree: Master of Science in Computer Science and Engineering *Jiahao Huang, Beijing, People's Republic of China Degree: Master of Science in Electrical Engineering Thesis: Low-Dispersion Metamaterials for Wideband Gradient-Index (GRIN) Lens Antenna Director: Dr. Jonathan D. Chisum Levi Ryan Humbard, South Bend, Indiana Degree: Master of Science in Electrical Engineering **Yuko Inoue, Yokohama, Japan Degree: Master of Science in Aerospace Engineering **Timothy Shawn Inzitari, Centerville, Ohio Degree: Master of Science in Computer Science and Engineering Michael Thomas Isakson, Indianapolis, Indiana Degree: Master of Engineering Major Subject: Civil and Environmental Engineering Md Nafee Al Islam, Dhaka, Bangladesh Degree: Master of Science in Computer Science and Engineering Andrew Johnson, Piedmont, Oklahoma Degree: Master of Science in Mechanical Engineering Sabrina Khan, Chittagong, Bangladesh Degree: Master of Science in Chemical Engineering Lauren Elizabeth Kimes, Saint Louis, Missouri Degree: Master of Engineering Major Subject: Civil and Environmental Engineering Sonu Kumar, Ranchi, India Degree: Master of Science in Chemical Engineering **Karla Alexandra La Torre Alvarez, Spokane Valley, Washington Degree: Master of Engineering Major Subject: Civil and Environmental Engineering Nhat Anh Le, Da Nang, Viet Nam Degree: Master of Science in Computer Science and Engineering **Meredith Q. Lee, Sewell, New Jersey Degree: Master of Science in Chemical Engineering Thesis: Low-Cost Point-of-Care Electrochemical Sensors for Rapid Detection of Target Biological Analytes Director: Dr. Paul W. Bohn **Jake Patrick Leporte, Chesapeake, Virginia Degree: Master of Science in Computer Science and Engineering Thesis: Control and Dataflow in 28 nm CMOS for a FeFET-Based Compute-in-Memory Tensor Algebra Accelerator Director: Dr. Siddharth Joshi

*Jian-Ren Lim, Seremban, Malaysia Degree: Master of Science in Chemical Engineering Thesis: First-Principles Interrogation of H2 Reduction Mechanisms on Copper Active Sites in Cu-SSZ-13 Zeolite Director: Dr. William F. Schneider Dominique Rosa Madrid, Fort Worth, Texas Degree: Master of Engineering Major Subject: Civil and Environmental Engineering **Nicholas Hall Maher, DeWitt, Michigan Degree: Master of Science in Aerospace Engineering Mua'yyed Eddin Moh'd Abdelhalim Malabeh, Zarqa, Jordan Degree: Master of Engineering Major Subject: Civil and Environmental Engineering Victoria Christianna Arlene Mallard, Houston, Texas Degree: Master of Engineering Major Subject: Civil and Environmental Engineering Meghan Marie McClain, Springfield, Illinois Degree: Master of Science in Computer Science and Engineering Neha Mehra, Amritsar, India Degree: Master of Science in Chemical Engineering John Francis Mowat, Omaha, Nebraska Degree: Master of Engineering Major Subject: Civil and Environmental Engineering **John Ndegwa Nganga, Lower Kabete, Kenya Degree: Master of Science in Mechanical Engineering *Zareb Aaron Noel, Brooklyn, New York Degree: Master of Science in Aerospace Engineering Shane C. Oh, Salt Lake City, Utah Degree: Master of Science in Civil Engineering João Dinis Oliveira Abranches, Aveiro, Portugal Degree: Master of Science in Chemical Engineering *Calvin Jay Oppenheim, Los Angeles, California Degree: Master of Science in Mechanical Engineering *S. Gulberk Ozcebe, Bursa, Turkiye Degree: Master of Science in Bioengineering ** Jose Mario Padilla, Los Angeles, California Degree: Master of Science in Aerospace Engineering Samuel Pasmann, Salt Lake City, Utah Degree: Master of Science in Mechanical Engineering Lily Anne Polster, Park Ridge, New Jersey Degree: Master of Science in Civil Engineering Thesis: Preliminary Testing of a Novel Precast Concrete Buckling-Restrained Brace Director: Dr. Yahya C. Kurama **Mohammad Istiaque Rahaman, Kushtia, Bangladesh Degree: Master of Science in Electrical Engineering *Md Tahmid Rashid, Dhaka, Bangladesh Degree: Master of Science in Computer Science and Engineering Matthew Salerno, Valencia, California Degree: Master of Science in Computer Science and Engineering **Mohammad Mehdi Sharifi, South Bend, Indiana Degree: Master of Science in Computer Science and Engineering Yu Shi, Wuhan, People's Republic of China Degree: Master of Science in Electrical Engineering

*Luke Vincent Siela, Huntertown, Indiana Degree: Master of Science in Computer Science and Engineering *Jenna N. Sjoerdsma, Ayden, North Carolina Degree: Master of Science in Chemical Engineering ** Chelsie Kay Smith, Maryville, Tennessee Degree: Master of Engineering Major Subject: Civil and Environmental Engineering *Jeremy Charles Speth, Reno, Nevada Degree: Master of Science in Computer Science and Engineering *Jonathan Satoshi Takeshita, Novi, Michigan Degree: Master of Science in Computer Science and Engineering *William Theisen, Bluffton, Ohio Degree: Master of Science in Computer Science and Engineering William Francis Tjaden, Omaha, Nebraska Degree: Master of Science in Civil Engineering Thesis: Cyclic Degradation of Clays within a Finite Element

Framework under Various Dynamic Loading Characteristics Directors: Dr. Yazen Khasawneh and Dr. Yahya C. Kurama **Collins Chinonso Udeh, South Bend, Indiana Degree: Master of Engineering Major Subject: Civil and Environmental Engineering

*John Alexander Varkey, Peoria, Arizona Degree: Master of Science in Electrical Engineering Thesis: Adiabatic Clocking Circuit Directors: Dr. Alexei O. Orlov and Dr. Gregory L. Snider *Benjamin Joseph Whewell, Niantic, Connecticut Degree: Master of Science in Mechanical Engineering **Guoyue Xu, Beijing, People's Republic of China Degree: Master of Science in Electrical Engineering **Kunal Yadav, Saptari, Nepal Degree: Master of Science in Electrical Engineering **Yichao Yang, Dongying, Shandong, People's Republic of China Degree: Master of Engineering Major Subject: Civil and Environmental Engineering *Wenhao Yu, Qingdao, People's Republic of China Degree: Master of Science in Computer Science and Engineering Charley Yejia Zhang, Fremont, California Degree: Master of Science in Computer Science and Engineering Wei Zheng, Changchun, People's Republic of China Degree: Master of Science in Electrical Engineering *Chen Zhu, Luoyang, People's Republic of China

Degree: Master of Science in Aerospace Engineering

COLLEGE OF SCIENCE

Sofian Abida, Saint Petersburg, Florida Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Data Science *Amaryllis Kathleen Adey, South Bend, Indiana Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Biological Sciences Alec Anthony Afarian, Yorba Linda, California Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology Entrepreneurship Zodo Agadi, Umukwata, Nigeria Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Data Science Jesus Ignacio Aguilar, Roma, Texas Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Data Science Martha Aikiriza, Mbarara, Uganda Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology Entrepreneurship Mohra Leigh Anderson, East Lansing, Michigan Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology Entrepreneurship

Liana Rose Arceri, Ronkonkoma, New York
Degree: Master of Science
Major Subject: Biological Sciences
Thesis: Exploring the Role of Endocannabinoid Signaling
in Renal Multiciliated Cell Development in the Zebrafish
Embryonic Kidney
Director: Dr. Rebecca A. Wingert
Anirudh Arikarevula, Branchburg, New Jersey
Degree: Master of Science
Major Subject: Data Science
Gustavo José Avelar Bonilla, San Salvador, El Salvador
Degree: Master of Science
Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology
Entrepreneurship
Carolina Avendano, Bogotá, Colombia
Degree: Master of Science
Major Subject: Data Science
*Thomas Lyn Bailey, Rowland, North Carolina
Degree: Master of Science
Major Subject: Physics
Lauren Rose Barrera Reny, Los Angeles, California
Degree: Master of Science
Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology
Entrepreneurship
**Aravind Baskar, Chennai, India
Degree: Master of Science
Major Subject: Applied and Computational Mathematics
and Statistics

*Michelle Katherine Bennett, Willmar, Minnesota Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Biological Sciences Juan Esteban Berger, Guatemala City, Guatemala Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Applied and Computational Mathematics and Statistics Hannah Caroline Bock, Marshall, Minnesota Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science & Technology Entrepreneurship Corin Julian Bogdashevsky, Los Angeles, California Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Data Science **Mary Margaret Brandt, Sycamore, Illinois Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Applied and Computational Mathematics and Statistics Laura Anne Brennan, Dublin, Ireland Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology Entrepreneurship Sophie Cairns, Wexford, Ireland Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology Entrepreneurship Cathal James Canavan, Co. Donegal, Ireland Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology Entrepreneurship Nathan Scott Chalus, Carol Stream, Illinois Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Physics Babu G. Chandra, Bothell, Washington Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Data Science Daniel Chernoff, Roxborough, Colorado Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Data Science Trevor John Coville, Dallas, Texas Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Data Science *Rachel Ann Crites, Lima, Ohio Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Biological Sciences Harry Daniel Crowley, Perth, Australia Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology Entrepreneurship Modupeoluwa Ruth Darabidan, Lagos, Nigeria Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology Entrepreneurship Madelynn Denner, Durham, North Carolina Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Applied and Computational Mathematics and Statistics Elicia M. Dennis, Denver, Colorado Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Data Science

Ana Laura Dominguez, Plano, Texas Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Data Science **Homero I. Domínguez-Cisneros, El Paso, Texas Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Chemistry Genevieve Elise Dowd, Savannah, Georgia Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology Entrepreneurship Qizhou Duan, Beijing, People's Republic of China Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Applied and Computational Mathematics and Statistics Nathalia Silveira Dunlap, Belo Horizonte, Minas Gerais, Brazil Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology Entrepreneurship Jamison Edwards, Louisville, Kentucky Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology Entrepreneurship Natasha Miree Edwards, Bridgeport, Connecticut Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Data Science Heather Ann Farrell, Hasbrouck Heights, New Jersey Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Applied and Computational Mathematics and Statistics *Seth Allen Flatt, Elkhart, Indiana Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Biochemistry Nora Lee Flott, Valrico, Florida Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Data Science Helen Margaret Starr Flynn, South Bend, Indiana Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Data Science Cian Fogarty, Tullamore, Ireland Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology Entrepreneurship *Spencer Tate Giddens, Winder, Georgia Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Applied and Computational Mathematics and Statistics Rhys Gogonis, Birmingham, Michigan Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology Entrepreneurship Benjamin Robert Golan, Seattle, Washington Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology Entrepreneurship Roger Goldsmith, Sarasota, Florida Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Data Science Anthony Gomez Fonseca, Caguas, Puerto Rico Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Mathematics

Andrew Gonczarow, Crawfordsville, Indiana Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology Entrepreneurship RaghuRam Gottimukkala, Seattle, Washington Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Data Science Chenyu Guo, Fuqing, People's Republic of China Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Applied and Computational Mathematics and Statistics Aicha Hanne, Dakar, Senegal Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology Entrepreneurship *Eliza Kate Hanson, Siloam Springs, Arkansas Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Chemistry *Eman Mohammed Mahmoued Mohammed Hassan, Mansoura, Egypt Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Biochemistry Patrick James Hennessey, Norwood, Massachusetts Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology Entrepreneurship Xorge Alberto Hernandez Cabriales, Monterrey, Mexico Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology Entrepreneurship Laura Hession, Aughrim, Galway, Ireland Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology Entrepreneurship **Morgan Lucille Hiller, Carmel, Indiana Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Biological Sciences **Ka Wa Ho, Hong Kong, Hong Kong Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Physics *Annie Holden, Ho-Ho-Kus, New Jersey Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Mathematics Trevor Jack Hott, Idaho Falls, Idaho Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology Entrepreneurship *Rentian Hu, Hangzhou, People's Republic of China Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Applied and Computational Mathematics and Statistics **Francisco Javier Huizar, Bakersfield, California Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Applied and Computational Mathematics and Statistics Godgift Odiwomma Iteghete, Minneapolis, Minnesota Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology Entrepreneurship

Rachel Michelle Jacobson, San Jose, California Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology Entrepreneurship Michael Philip Jaskelevicus, Haverhill, Massachusetts Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Data Science **Peitong Reinoso Jing, Jinan, Shandong, People's Republic of China Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Applied and Computational Mathematics and Statistics Daniel Brian Johnson, Galway, Ireland Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology Entrepreneurship Liberty Kathleen Jones, South Bend, Indiana Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Mathematics Elizabeth Kamayangi, Mbarara, Uganda Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology Entrepreneurship Jon Christopher Kaplan, McMurray, Pennsylvania Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology Entrepreneurship Amanda Anne Kazmer, Newport News, Virginia Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Applied and Computational Mathematics and Statistics Austin Eunkyu Kim, Anaheim, California Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Data Science Colleen M. King, Western Springs, Illinois Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology Entrepreneurship **Helena Sydney Kleiner, San Francisco, California Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Biological Sciences Thesis: Intraspecific Variation Explains Differences in Plant-Mediated Methane Emissions in a Coastal Marsh across Species Composition and an Environmental Gradient Director: Dr. Jason S. McLachlan Logan Elise Kocka, Columbus, Ohio Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology Entrepreneurship Daniel Brian Koehr, Warrenton, Virginia Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology Entrepreneurship **Thomas Kolnik, Sewell, New Jersey Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Applied and Computational Mathematics and Statistics

Caitlyn Ann Krueger, Lockport, Illinois Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Applied and Computational Mathematics and Statistics *Wenzheng Kuang, Shandong, People's Republic of China Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Applied and Computational Mathematics and Statistics *Shivam Kumar, South Bend, Indiana Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Applied and Computational Mathematics and Statistics *Aikaterini Kyprioti, Zakynthos, Greece Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Applied and Computational Mathematics and Statistics Sara Christine Lancellotta, Cranston, Rhode Island Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology Entrepreneurship Juan Lanfranco, South Bend, Indiana Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Mathematics Nicholas Daniel Leppert, Los Angeles, California Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Data Science Aaron Lilienfeld, Houston, Texas Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Data Science Grace Longbons, Wheaton, Illinois Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Physics Yikai Lu, Tokyo, Japan Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Applied and Computational Mathematics and Statistics David Andersen Lyke, Ripon, Wisconsin Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology Entrepreneurship Disha Mac, Rancho Cucamonga, California Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Data Science Ryan A. Maciej, La Pine, Oregon Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Data Science Khanh Duong Kieu Mai, Marietta, Georgia Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Data Science Connor William Malin, Dallas, Texas Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Mathematics **Katherine Liu Manzione, Portland, Oregon Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Applied and Computational Mathematics and Statistics Emanuela Marangone, Lestizza, Udine, Italy Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Mathematics

*Phillip Chindanai Marmorino, South Bend, Indiana Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Mathematics Miriam Lea Matney, South Bend, Indiana Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Physics Robert E. Matthews, Clonakilty, Ireland Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology Entrepreneurship Landon McArthur, San Jose, California Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology Entrepreneurship **John Patrick McDonaugh, Northbrook, Illinois Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Physics ** Taylor Dawn Merfeld, Dorset, Minnesota Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Chemistry Morgan Miller, Raynham, Massachusetts Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology Entrepreneurship Richard Ellis Milliken, Cullman, Alabama Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Data Science Connor Joseph Moore, Granger, Indiana Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Physics Roger Murray, South Bend, Indiana Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Mathematics Osbert Mwijukye, Sheema North, Uganda Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology Entrepreneurship Alexa Rae Myers, Indianapolis, Indiana Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Data Science Olivia Margaret Nakamura, Hamburg, New Jersey Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Biological Sciences Caitlin Nanashko, Barnegat, New Jersey Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Data Science Gulshan Nanda, Frisco, Texas Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Data Science SM Shahriar Nasir, Atlanta, Georgia Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Data Science Gad Nishimwe, Kigali, Rwanda Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology Entrepreneurship Omodara Tobiloba Ogijo, Ibadan, Nigeria Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology Entrepreneurship

MASTER DEGREES

Darren O'Hara Duggan, Roscommon, Ireland Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology Entrepreneurship Kebebe M. Olenja, Milford, Massachusetts Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology Entrepreneurship ** Margot Marie O'Loughlin, Norfolk, Massachusetts Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Applied and Computational Mathematics and Statistics Thomas Monarch Penny, Rockville, Maryland Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology Entrepreneurship Samuel Evan Pepper, Kent, Washington Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Data Science Alejandro Eduardo Pesantez, Westport, Connecticut Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Data Science Juan Luis Pinedo, Kerrville, Texas Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology Entrepreneurship Zhuoyu Qian, Beijing, People's Republic of China Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Data Science *Yongkai Qiu, Yantai, People's Republic of China Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Applied and Computational Mathematics and Statistics **Brian Reyes Vélez, Caguas, Puerto Rico Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Mathematics Fabio Rivero, Miami, Florida Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Physics *Sandra Maria Sandoval Gomez, Tegucigalpa, Francisco Morazan, Honduras Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Mathematics *Naviya Ratnachira Schuster-Little, Oberlin, Ohio Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Chemistry Terrence L. Sibanda, Bulawayo, Zimbabwe Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology Entrepreneurship Detong Song, Pleasanton, California Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Data Science Rajagopal Soundararajan, Frisco, Texas Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Data Science Amanda Mary Suleski, Stow, Massachusetts Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Data Science

Gabrielle Taylor, Queens, New York Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Data Science Nieshaal Thambipillay, Selangor, Malaysia Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology Entrepreneurship **Gurutam Thockchom, San José, California Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Mathematics *Guoxiang Tong, ShanXi, People's Republic of China Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Applied and Computational Mathematics and Statistics Mayrangeli Torres, Carolina, Puerto Rico Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Biological Sciences Ferdinand Turatsinze, Kigali, Rwanda Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology Entrepreneurship Gabriella Lynn Tyler, Lawrenceville, Georgia, posthumously Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Biological Sciences Director: Dr. David R. Hyde *Fabrice Odny Ulysse, Brooklyn, New York Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Mathematics *Seth Francis Van Dexter, Chester, Virginia Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Biological Sciences *Arjun Vijaywargiya, Indore, India Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Applied and Computational Mathematics and Statistics Srikanth Gopal Vishnuvajhala, Chantilly, Virginia Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Data Science Lauren Margaret Walker, Indianapolis, Indiana Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology Entrepreneurship *Chien-Wei Wang, Taipei, Taiwan Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Biochemistry Ke Wang, Chengdu, People's Republic of China Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Applied and Computational Mathematics and Statistics Tianshu Wen, Shanghai, People's Republic of China Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Applied and Computational Mathematics and Statistics Duncan Elliott Wilgress-Pipe, Bolton, Massachusetts Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology Entrepreneurship

MASTER DEGREES

Garrett Robert Zabinski, Detroit, Michigan Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Engineering, Science and Technology Entrepreneurship **Yufei Zhang, Beijing, People's Republic of China Degree: Master of Science

Major Subject: Mathematics

Zhongrui Zhang, Shanghai, People's Republic of China Degree: Master of Science Major Subject: Applied and Computational Mathematics and Statistics
*Ouyang Zhu, Shanghai, People's Republic of China Degree: Master of Science

Major Subject: Applied and Computational Mathematics and Statistics

KEOUGH SCHOOL OF GLOBAL AFFAIRS

THE DEGREE OF MASTER OF GLOBAL AFFAIRS

Haleemah Oladamade Ahmad, Ilorin, Nigeria Oneile Gorata Baitlotli, Molepolole, Botswana **Maria Mikaela T. Bona, Metro Manila, Philippines Elizabeth Boyle, Manhasset, New York Thesis: A Peace Which Unites: A Study of the Peacemaking Approach of the Community of Sant'Egidio Directors: Prof. Gerard Powers and Dr. Clemens Sedmak Catherine Bruno, Westfield, New Jersey Nicolas Chehade, Beirut, Lebanon Christine Chun, Chicago, Illinois Aidé Yadira Cuenca Narvaéz, Durán, Guayas, Ecuador Mariama S. Dampha, Sahadatou, The Gambia Thesis: Perceived Social Support and Access to Postpartum and Newborn Care in Northern Ghana: Exploring Women's Experiences Using the Three Delays Model Directors: Dr. Yenupini Joyce Adams and Dr. Thomas J. Mustillo Ebaa Elkalamawi, South Bend, Indiana Thesis: How a Government's Operationalization of the Trade-Related Intellectual Property Rights Agreement Influences Drug Pricing - A Case Study on Hepatitis C Prescription Drugs in Public Health Systems in the United States of America and Egypt Directors: Dr. Caroline S. Hughes and Dr. Paul Perrin Nourhan Yahia Emam Fahmy, Cairo, Egypt **Mohammad Farrae, Islamabad, Pakistan Euda Widnie Fils, Port-au-Prince, Haiti **Sophia Dianne C. Garcia, Quezon City, Philippines Rafael Gutierrez, Miami Beach, Florida Max Wilson Hammond, Evergreen, Colorado Alina Renee Holmstrom, Lac La Belle, Michigan **Imre Gabor Holtzer, Budapest, Hungary Muhammad Shahzad Hussain, Haripur, Pakistan Prithvi Subramani Iyer, Mumbai, India Emma Lynn Jackson, Ann Arbor, Michigan Catherine Patricia Jassey, Lamin, The Gambia Christopher Steven Jordan, Wheaton, Illinois Thanh Binh Le, Thanh Hoa, Viet Nam Thesis: The Impact of Birth Plannedness on Educational Outcome: A Cultural Approach Director: Dr. Paul Winters

Eunhye Lee, Seoul, Republic of Korea ** Donovan K. Leiva, Orange Walk Town, Belize Marla Samira Magaña Cansino, Orange Walk Town, Belize Kevin Thomas Mann, Montville, New Jersey **Tinaishe Maramba, Murewa, Zimbabwe Cynthia Chiamaka Adaku Mene, Lagos, Nigeria Thesis: Pathways to Financial Inclusion: Understanding Financial Well-Being in Middle- and Low-Income Countries in the Age of COVID-19 Directors: Dr. Sisi Meng and Dr. Thomas J. Mustillo Tené Niambi Morgan, Saint Paul, Minnesota ** Juan S. Mosquera Sepúlveda, Pereira, Colombia Saadat Musabaeva, Bishkek, Kyrgyzstan **Sarah Njeri Nanjala, Nairobi, Kenya **Susan K. Nchubiri, Ossining, New York Mongalla Joseph John Ngbabare, Yambio, South Sudan Jody Kay Oetzel, Middleton, Wisconsin **Eduardo A. Pages Jimenez, Guayaquil, Ecuador Nicoleta Paladi, Chisinau, Moldova Maria Camila Peralta Benavidez, Managua, Nicaragua Dakota Lyn Peterson, Seattle, Washington Michael Andrew Pikuza, Plainfield, Illinois **Lamarre Presuma, Leogane, Haiti **Dara-Marie Raggay, Port of Spain, Trinidad and Tobago **Anna Romandash, Lviv, Ukraine Musu Bakoto Sawo, Kanifing, Gambia Melvin Sharty, Kenema, Sierra Leone Hafsa Sheikh, Lahore, Pakistan Alberto Solís Castro, South Bend, Indiana **Angelina Soriano Nuncio, Monterrey, Mexico Matthew Jesus Talamantes, Denver, Colorado Emily Grace Tatum, Carmel, Indiana Audrey Elizabeth Thill, Paoli, Indiana **Rayangnewende Jean Marc Tiendrebeogo, Ouagadougou, Burkina Faso Safiatou Touray, Brighton, United Kingdom Alixandra Marie Underwood, Muncie, Indiana Elise Margaret Verdooner, Loomis, California Clevyra L. Wangsajaya, Temanggung, Indonesia Marla Semaan Zgheib, South Bend, Indiana

> * Graduated July 31, 2022 ** Graduated January 8, 2023

MENDOZA COLLEGE OF BUSINESS

THE DEGREE OF MASTER OF BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION

Degree awarded July 31, 2022

Norma Cecilia Leon Garcia, Monterrey, Mexico Leasha Sue West, Longview, Texas

Degree awarded January 8, 2023

Aarik Gulaya, Phoenix, Arizona Austin Christopher Willenbrock, Detroit, Michigan

Candidates for degree May 20, 2023

Caroline Keaton Abbott, magna cum laude, Nashville, Tennessee Elise M. Ackermann, cum laude, Lake Barrington, Illinois Temitayo Ade-Oshifogun, Matteson, Illinois Monu Agarwal, Dhanbad, India Raghav Rajiv Agarwal, Mumbai, India Shivangi Agrawal, cum laude, Vadodara, Gujarat, India Asma Alisha, Pune, India Abdullah Saud A. Alqahtani, Dhahran, Saudi Arabia Francisco Bernardo Alvarez, Palm Springs, California Napoleon Astorga, magna cum laude, Managua, Nicaragua Verlinda Attipoe, cum laude, Takoradi, Ghana Mary Patricia Bacon, Cos Cob, Connecticut Isabella Lauren Balder, Maple Grove, Minnesota Megan Ann Barry, cum laude, Wyckoff, New Jersey David Tyler Bartizal, Amherst, Ohio Sandhya Basavapur Rajanna, Bangalore, India Lynelle Berndt, cum laude, Fort Wayne, Indiana Gordon Juell Bess, magna cum laude, Los Angeles, California Bethun Bhowmik, cum laude, Panagarh, India Shashi Bhushan, Saint Louis, Missouri Chase Michael Blackmun, magna cum laude, Hudson, Wisconsin John Bobzien, cum laude, Saint Paul, Minnesota Christina Anne Boucher, Vero Beach, Florida Neal Edward Bourbon, Redondo Beach, California Thomas Joseph Bower, Houston, Texas Tobias Raymond Brauer, cum laude, Cincinnati, Ohio Shane Christian Broderick, cum laude, Centennial, Colorado Maureen Bullis, Carlisle, Pennsylvania Benjamin Detweiler Bush, San Diego, California Zachary David Calvert, magna cum laude, Urbandale, Iowa Daniel Robert Chapman, magna cum laude, Toronto, Ontario, Canada Prithwiraj Chowdhury, magna cum laude, Plainfield, Illinois Christine Chun, Chicago, Illinois James B. Clark IV, Basking Ridge, New Jersey Isaac Joseph Coil, cum laude, Sturgeon Lake, Minnesota Sean Michael Conahan, Jr., Clearwater, Florida Indiana Coronel De Trinidad, Managua, Nicaragua Anna Josephine Crider, magna cum laude, Jefferson City, Missouri Ying Cui, cum laude, Beijing, People's Republic of China Cassidy Elaine Cunningham, cum laude, Chicago, Illinois *James Hutchings Cunningham V, Miami, Florida

Rohan Ashok Daryanani Sadhwani, magna cum laude, Panama City, Panama Joshua Lee Deane, Lombard, Illinois William Dean DeLaMater, cum laude, Irvington, New York Joshua Zion Denniston, Bloomington, Illinois David DiFalco, cum laude, Parker, Colorado Brennan Alan Dilts, Granger, Indiana Madilyn Claire Dolan, Alpharetta, Georgia Mary Kathryn Dow, Milton, Massachusetts Robert Thomas Dowers, Cranbury, New Jersey Gary Alan Downey, cum laude, South Bend, Indiana Brian Thomas Doyle, magna cum laude, Greenwich, Connecticut Kristof A. Duna, magna cum laude, Huntersville, North Carolina Nathan Michael Edelstein, West Hartford, Connecticut Thomas Martins Elbling, Porto Alegre, Brazil Simon Elkins, London, United Kingdom *Jamie Lynn Engle, Fishers, Indiana Muhammet Emre Erdemli, cum laude, Istanbul, Turkey Xiaole Fan, cum laude, Hanzhong, Shaanxi, People's Republic of China Kexin Feng, Nanjing, People's Republic of China Kyle David Fiebernitz, Bancroft, Michigan Nicholas Flaga, magna cum laude, Stevensville, Michigan Timothy Stanley Freeman, Savannah, Georgia Kristin Ann Frei, cum laude, Bentonville, Arkansas Carlos Andrés Fuentes-Pieruccini González, Ciudad De Guatemala, Guatemala Sridatta Gadiraju, Hyderabad, India Riya Gaikwad, cum laude, South Bend, Indiana Sarah C. Gallagher, magna cum laude, Chicago, Illinois Nicole Gardini, cum laude, Austin, Texas Jonathon S. Geels, cum laude, South Bend, Indiana Robert Edward Fitzhugh Gentry, magna cum laude, Virginia Beach, Virginia Hayden William Gittner, cum laude, Fayetteville, Georgia Rodrigo Gradim de Oliveira Lyrio, cum laude, São Paulo, Brazil Michael Graham, magna cum laude, Eden Prairie, Minnesota Joseph A. Gray, cum laude, Glenview, Illinois Logan Scott Gray, Goshen, Indiana Chaeyoung Gu, cum laude, Mokpo-si, Jeollanam-do, Republic of Korea Rajat Gulati, Bangalore, India Adrian William Guy, Pasadena, California Bradley Stephen Haas, magna cum laude, Paducah, Kentucky Bradford Scott Hacias, magna cum laude, Rochester Hills, Michigan Blake Riley Hale, Columbus, Ohio Nathanial Hall, cum laude, Sycamore, Illinois Larissa Nogueira Hallack, cum laude, Fortaleza, Brazil *Peter Joseph Harig, Arlington Heights, Illinois Nadine H. Hashem, cum laude, Indianapolis, Indiana Sanjana Sheshagiri Hebbar, Bangalore, Karnataka, India Luis Jesus Hernandez, South Gate, California Ryan Hooley, cum laude, Boston, Massachusetts Yu Chu Huang, Tainan, Taiwan Jack Thomas Huigens, magna cum laude, Tulsa, Oklahoma Daniel Wilfred Hukportie, Reisterstown, Maryland

MASTER DEGREES

Patrick Patra In, Elkhart, Indiana Jacob Michael Jadlot, Georgetown, Texas Jack Casey Joswick, magna cum laude, Kalamazoo, Michigan Sankeerth Kadiyala, Hyderebad, India Raunaq Kapoor, Gurgaon, Haryana, India Helen Marie Keefe, cum laude, Boston, Massachusetts Sean Joseph Kelly, Western Springs, Illinois William Flann O'Brien Kenney, Minneapolis, Minnesota Katherine McCorkindale Kern, magna cum laude, Barrington, Illinois Amit Kesherwani, cum laude, Bhilai, India Stefanie Margret Kieft, Toronto, Ontario, Canada Karter McCrae Kistler, cum laude, Mishawaka, Indiana Yuki Koyama, cum laude, Wallingford, Pennsylvania Kasey Wayne Kram, cum laude, Weimar, Texas Anil Kumar, Bhiwani, India Natalie Patricia Kvochak, Aliso Viejo, California Narendar Shankar Lal, magna cum laude, Karachi, Pakistan Logan LeMonnier, magna cum laude, Grand Rapids, Michigan Samantha Carole Leveugle, Irvine, California Siqi Li, magna cum laude, Chongqing, People's Republic of China Alexander Joseph Lindsey, East Lansing, Michigan Jaruporn Luckom, Bangkok, Thailand Megan Anne Lulley, Melville, New York Yi Luo, cum laude, Hunan, People's Republic of China Alvaro Jose Magana Duarte, cum laude, San Salvador, El Salvador Brvan Michael Mann, cum laude, Middleton, Wisconsin Samantha Marie Mariani, magna cum laude, Franklin Lakes, New Jersey David James Marshall, magna cum laude, Leawood, Kansas Katelyn Rose Martin, Huntington Beach, California Kevin William Mather, cum laude, Independence, Ohio Saurabh Mathur, magna cum laude, Bangalore, India Christian Andres Maturana Genskowski, cum laude, Santiago, Chile Nathan Mauro, magna cum laude, North Liberty, Indiana James Peter McClelland, Boston, Massachusetts Joseph Drayton McClelland, magna cum laude, Bloomfield Township, Michigan Kyle Michael McCloskey, cum laude, Fort Washington, Pennsylvania Brian Daniel McCormick, cum laude, Moorestown, New Jersey Brian Douglas McKeough, cum laude, Hastings, Michigan Veronica Louise Cagampan Mendoza, Los Altos Hills, California Shristi Modi, Kolkata, India Christian Charles Montgomery, Redding, California Sean Joseph Morrison, Fairfield, Connecticut Matthew Tyndall Muller, cum laude, South Bend, Indiana Michaela Jacqueline Murphy, New York, New York Joseph P. Naugle, cum laude, Moore, Oklahoma Jatin Rajesh Nayak, magna cum laude, Mumbai, India Minh Tu Nguyen, magna cum laude, Hanoi, Viet Nam Sushant Niroula, cum laude, Kathmandu, Central Nepal Alyssa Jo Noel, Eagan, Minnesota Righteous Taremekedzwa Nyajeka, Harare, Zimbabwe Andrew Grady O'Brien, magna cum laude, Grand Rapids, Michigan Debby Temitope Olagunju, magna cum laude, Lagos, Nigeria Stephen John O'Leary IV, cum laude, Boston, Massachusetts

.....

Ryan James O'Rourke, New Prague, Minnesota Maahfio Otchere, East Windsor, New Jersey Oluwafunmilayo Adeola Owopetu, magna cum laude, Calgary, Alberta, Canada Kara J. Palmer, cum laude, Granger, Indiana Michael Dimitri Pascutoi, cum laude, Rochester, New York Neal Balvant Patel, magna cum laude, Granger, Indiana Vijay Varma Penmetsa, cum laude, Hyderabad, India Nicolas Perez Iguaran, Pamplona, Spain Maxwell John Petrosky, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania Tanique S. Philogene, Silver Spring, Maryland Pierre Stephane Plisson, Paris, France Avantika Shashank Priva, New Delhi, India Claire Grace Prosperi, Northbrook, Illinois Samriddha Pyakurel, cum laude, Biratnagar, Nepal Teresa Anne Xavier Querciagrossa, Apple Valley, California Zachary Quiett, South Bend, Indiana Beth Ann Raitz Rex, Tiffin, Ohio Dominic Vincent Ramacciotti, Sacramento, California *Javapriva Ramachandran, Naperville, Illinois Jose Angel Ramirez Murillo, Rolling Meadows, Illinois Anya Rath, Macomb, Michigan Jena Raysbrook, cum laude, Lake Stevens, Washington Ryan C. Rengasawmy, Palm Beach Gardens, Florida Celeste Rodriguez, Dallas, Texas Carlos Alejandro Rodriguez Gonzalez, Monterrey, Mexico Emanuel Rodriguez Leytan, magna cum laude, Guatemala City, Guatemala Brian Romain, Portland, Oregon Brandon Rose, cum laude, Mahomet, Illinois Jason Powers Row, magna cum laude, Leo, Indiana Cormac Joseph Ryan, magna cum laude, New York, New York Kaitlin Elizabeth Ryan, magna cum laude, Bronxville, New York Michael Gregory Rziha, magna cum laude, Atchison, Kansas Serge Georges Saad, cum laude, Aoukar, Lebanon Nikhil Manohar Sarawadekar, magna cum laude, Pune, India Michael David Schlicksup, cum laude, Columbia, South Carolina Andrew Schwarz, Sandy, Utah Analyse Elaine Seely, cum laude, Sturgis, Michigan Brent Seibert, cum laude, Springboro, Ohio Eric Holton Sessler, magna cum laude, Springboro, Ohio Siddharth Shekhawat, cum laude, Mumbai, India Wooyul Shim, Gyeonggi, Republic of Korea Yash Jagdeep Shukla, Vadodara, India Wilbur Ellsworth Simmons, cum laude, Lutherville, Maryland Pragya Singh, Patna, India Nina Sparre, Holliston, Massachusetts Mark Anthony Stapleton, cum laude, South Bend, Indiana Matthew James Stebbins, Detroit, Michigan Jiawei Tang, magna cum laude, Suining, People's Republic of China Linh Tang, Hai Phong, Viet Nam Bradley Paul Taylor, magna cum laude, Brentwood, Tennessee Christopher Michael Terrell, Philadelphia, Pennsylvania *Jordon Larry Thompson, Kaysville, Utah Robert William Thompson, cum laude, Leawood, Kansas Katie Lum Thore, Jefferson, North Carolina Katie Anne Turner, magna cum laude, Reno, Nevada

MASTER DEGREES

Dulguun Tuyatsetseg, Whitestown, Indiana Swetha Upadrasta, Hyderabad, India Maxwell James Van Hollebeke, Seattle, Washington Andres Vernaza Briglovics, magna cum laude, South Bend, Indiana Stephen Joseph Viz, Orland Park, Illinois Matthew James Walters, cum laude, Brentwood, Tennessee Tianyang Wang, Beijing, People's Republic of China Zach Loren Weber, Ann Arbor, Michigan LaTonya Trichelle Whitfield-Horhn, Los Angeles, California Andrew Stephen Wieferich, cum laude, Chicago, Illinois Michael Winchester, Plainfield, Illinois Frank Jared Wintin, Bedford, Indiana Connor Matthew Wozniak, magna cum laude, Sarasota, Florida Katelyn Elizabeth Wyatt, magna cum laude, Dover, Florida Nicholas McKay Yanek, magna cum laude, Milton, Georgia Wenjia Yang, magna cum laude, Carmel, Indiana Jefferson B. Young III, magna cum laude, Franklin, Tennessee

THE DEGREE OF MASTER OF NONPROFIT ADMINISTRATION

Degree awarded July 31, 2022

Mary Jane Bagatini Añón, magna cum laude, South Bend, Indiana Kourtney Alexandria Bradshaw-Clay, magna cum laude, Raleigh, North Carolina Tamia Marie Bridgeman, Mishawaka, Indiana Alice Marie Cameron, cum laude, Sugar Hill, Georgia Enelless Tintani Chimbali, Blantyre, Malawi Ann L. Christianson, Madison, Wisconsin Aubrey Lynn Danielson, South Bend, Indiana Amanda Joy Hammond, magna cum laude, Granger, Indiana Heather Lyn Houston, magna cum laude, Hattiesburg, Mississippi Rev. Fernando Jiménez Mandujano, Plymouth, Indiana Melissa G. King, cum laude, Carmel, Indiana Bivian (Sonny) Lee III, New Orleans, Louisiana Lisa A. Matejka, cum laude, Osceola, Indiana Brian Patrick Meagher, Livonia, Michigan Colleen Anne O'Brien, Rocky River, Ohio Kimberly Brooke Roland, cum laude, Phoenix, Arizona Phil Waite, cum laude, Goshen, Indiana Masaaki Yoshimori, Arlington, Virginia

Degree awarded January 8, 2023

Alex Cantu, *magna cum laude*, San Antonio, Texas Angela Marie Cavalieri, Granger, Indiana Sean Crandall, Brownsville, Texas Hina Lodhi, Chicago, Illinois Katherine Elizabeth Robben, *cum laude*, Breese, Illinois

Candidates for degree May 20, 2023

David Akutam Akologba, Accra, Ghana Cynthia Leigh Barker, *magna cum laude*, Incline Village, Nevada Robert John Carmody, Mars, Pennsylvania *Allison Skinner Cavazos, Austin, Texas Chiyedza Chinake, *cum laude*, South Bend, Indiana Isabella Patrice Coughlin, Yorba Linda, California *Ross Dessert, Roeland Park, Kansas Jordan Marie Eshbaugh, Norman, Oklahoma *Melinda Jean Fountain, La Porte, Indiana *Bimal Gadal, Lalitpur, Nepal Dane Michael Goodwin, Columbus, Ohio Tyra Green, Orlando, Florida Marcus Issiah Agbara Hammond, Saint Albans, New York Hannah Helena Harosky, Bristol, Virginia Jazmin Abigail Herrera, Ligonier, Indiana Jackson Wylie Houston, Lancaster, Pennsylvania Nikita Renea Jacobs, magna cum laude, Wabash, Indiana *Jacqueline Marie Kronk, South Bend Indiana Carson Hunter Lee, magna cum laude, Pratt, Kansas Caroline Rose Lewis, Lancaster, Pennsylvania Zhilin Li (Roy Lee), cum laude, Guizhou, People's Republic of China Dara Mackenzie Mabrey, Belmar, New Jersey *Jorge Lorenzo Martinez Gonzalez, Spring, Texas *Liam E. McCauley, Derry, Ireland *Claire Christine Motto Steil, Davenport, Iowa Elah Jaaziel Arias Nicolas, Berrien Springs, Michigan *David Andrew Nyitray, Hudsonville, Michigan Andrew Joseph O'Leary, magna cum laude, Norfolk, Massachusetts Alexis Marie Orozco, San Marcos, California Jackson Maxwell Abie Pierson, cum laude, Zionsville, Indiana Madison Genivieve Pool, cum laude, Phoenix, Arizona Chayse Primeau, Margate City, New Jersey Elivet Quijada-Navarro, South Bend, Indiana Anna Scott Rico, Chagrin Falls, Ohio Adriana Salgado, Indianapolis, Indiana Matthew S. Scott, magna cum laude, Milwaukee, Wisconsin Drake Edward Shrader, magna cum laude, South Bend, Indiana *Johanna Marie Summers, Buchanan, Michigan Mackenzie Rose Thielen, cum laude, Prior Lake, Minnesota Katherine Aundrea Thronson, cum laude, Spokane, Washington Payton Mechelle Tidd, cum laude, San Diego, California *Jacob Urbelis, Rockford, Illinois *Jordan Nicole Wahlstrom, Buchanan, Michigan Griffin Thomas Westlin, Annandale, New Jersey Katrina Jeanne Wicks, magna cum laude, South Bend, Indiana Keegan Richard Wolohan, magna cum laude, Saginaw, Michigan

THE DEGREE OF MASTER OF SCIENCE IN ACCOUNTANCY

Degree awarded January 8, 2023

Theopolis Kyle Phipps, Chicago, Illinois Duncan Edward Turnbull, *cum laude*, Geneva, Illinois Xiaotao Zhou, Tianjin, People's Republic of China

Candidates for degree May 20, 2023

Bret Christopher Alvarez, Carlsbad, California David Joseph Arndorfer, Lake Oswego, Oregon Andrew Arndt, Valparaiso, Indiana Katelyn Anne Barney, Lone Tree, Colorado Alexis Beine, Bettendorf, Iowa

James Mitchell Blackford IV, cum laude, Lakewood, Colorado Meghan Anmarie Bolinger, magna cum laude, Redford, Michigan Royce Donald Wang Chan, Quezon City, Philippines Varun Chauhan, Bhopal, India Charlie Chen, cum laude, Shanghai, People's Republic of China Patrick Seamus Costello, magna cum laude, Glen Ellyn, Illinois Jack David Crouch, cum laude, Glen Ellyn, Illinois Caroline Elizabeth Curtis, Richmond, Virginia Anthony Robert Der Manulian, cum laude, Grosse Pointe Park, Michigan Matthew Thomas Domke, cum laude, Macomb, Michigan Nathaniel August Dornfeld, cum laude, Northbrook, Illinois Brian W. Dwyer, Greensboro, Georgia Julia Alexandra Echemendia, cum laude, Miramar, Florida Kiersten Esposito, Lucas, Texas Gabriel Gerard Fanelle, Haddonfield, New Jersey Leona Brooks Fisher, Wynnewood, Pennsylvania Bret C. Frotz, Benton, Louisiana Madeleine Ashley Geller, cum laude, Windermere, Florida Kaelin Elizabth Gillis, cum laude, Rockville Centre, New York Henry Taylor Gladson, Chesterfield, Missouri Ingrid Gomez Padilla, Lambertville, New Jersey Megan Christine Hansen, cum laude, Stockton, California Jessica Helena Heinlein, Smithtown, New York Madeline Elise Hoffman, Morristown, New Jersey Philip Walter Joshua Hough, Pinehurst, North Carolina Yujing Huang, cum laude, Fujian, People's Republic of China Mary Elizabeth Jenkins, magna cum laude, Overland Park, Kansas Alexander Michael Jo, Frisco, Texas Nicholas Patrick Jo, Frisco, Texas Juliana Noel Mae Johnson, Antioch, California Kaelyn Beverly Justus, magna cum laude, Downers Grove, Illinois Patrick Michael Keegan, West Chester, Pennsylvania Connor William Keenan, Victor, New York Tysen Maxwell Kennedy, magna cum laude, Louisville, Kentucky Jack Burley Kiser, magna cum laude, Royal Center, Indiana Collin Michael Kisner, cum laude, Victoria, Kansas John Henry Lavelle, cum laude, Brooklyn, New York Yike Lin, cum laude, Zhejiang, People's Republic of China Wenxi Liu, LuZhou, People's Republic of China Joshwa Manuel Lomeli, cum laude, Los Angeles, California Quentin Alexander Maiwald, Tomball, Texas John Michael Marino, Jr., Cherry Hill, New Jersey Isabella Maria Martinez, magna cum laude, Miami, Florida Stephen Matchett, Ambler, Pennsylvania Benjamin Thomas Mawn, magna cum laude, Medford, Massachusetts John Patrick McBride, Germantown, Tennessee Eric Drew McLaughlin, cum laude, Media, Pennsylvania Emily Gottschalk Minners, magna cum laude, Potomac, Maryland Madaline Minor, magna cum laude, Williamsport, Pennsylvania Coleman Patrick Murphy, magna cum laude, Atlanta, Georgia DeWayne Nathan Nickles, Matthews, Georgia Caroline Grace Niland, West Hartford, Connecticut Shuaiqi Niu, Baoding, People's Republic of China Ina Mikchaela Gepte Nora, cum laude, Newburgh, Indiana Alexandra Windsor O'Grady, cum laude, Chicago, Illinois

Shealyn O'Leary, Naperville, Illinois Nicholas James Orr, cum laude, Fremont, Nebraska Nicholas James Ottolino, Indianapolis, Indiana Meenakshi Pamulapati, Hyderabad, India Manyun Qin, Chongqing, People's Republic of China Ericka Quesada Gomis, San Jose, Costa Rica Rachel Christine Repke, magna cum laude, Gainesville, Georgia Morgan E. Riley, cum laude, Cincinnati, Ohio Jacob Robinson, Pittsford, New York Dibin Sainju, cum laude, Kathmandu, Nepal Michael James Salman, magna cum laude, Island Lake, Illinois Josephine Rose Sanford, magna cum laude, Moscow, Idaho Tyler Lucas Sindel, Brick, New Jersev Matthew James Smith, cum laude, Banks, Oregon Kathryn Wan Ting Stewart, cum laude, Franklin Square, New York Congya Tan, Beijing, People's Republic of China Allen Charles Taylor, Fort Worth, Texas Thomas Vincent Traczyk V, Irvine, California Kevin William Treacy, Homer Glen, Illinois Jenna Lynn VanCuren, Pierceton, Indiana Megan Van Ruler, magna cum laude, Hilmar, California

THE DEGREE OF MASTER OF SCIENCE IN BUSINESS ANALYTICS

Degree awarded January 8, 2023

Laura Catherine Battinelli, magna cum laude, Stamford, Connecticut Travis William Cohoon, Brighton, Michigan Omar Duran, Glenview, Illinois William Benjamin Gardner III, magna cum laude, Davison, Michigan Geogy Varampathu George, cum laude, Barrington, Illinois David Nicholas Grundy, magna cum laude, South Bend, Indiana Helen Marie High, Mishawaka, Indiana Shawn Patrick Horty, Evansville, Indiana Randy McNeal Hutton, cum laude, Chicago, Illinois Mark R. Jewell, magna cum laude, Cincinnati, Ohio Bradley A. Kastrup, cum laude, Chicago, Illinois Kaija Anita Malhan, Chicago, Illinois James McGary, cum laude, Columbus, Ohio Melissa Guadalupe Cabello Medina, Long Beach, California Gilberto Perez Gonzalez, Villahermosa, Tabasco, Mexico Devon William Peters, cum laude, Nashville, Tennessee Evan Anderson Quash, Los Angeles, California Olivia Mary Taber, Pleasant Prairie, Wisconsin Jasmine To, Saint Louis, Missouri Ghislain Brenda Trindade, Crawley, United Kingdom Christian Daniel Verdin, Riverside, Illinois Devin Charles Wojtanek, magna cum laude, West Chicago, Illinois

Candidates for degree May 20, 2023

Temitayo Ade-Oshifogun, Matteson, Illinois Kawnain Ahmed Chowdhury, *cum laude*, Dhaka, Bangladesh Roberto Andrade Martínez, Mexico City, Mexico Patrick Thomas Armstrong, *cum laude*, Los Angeles, California

MASTER DEGREES

Jose Boyer, cum laude, Yorktown Heights, New York Alexander Thomas Bres, East Lansing, Michigan Samuel Broom, Tega Cay, South Carolina Derek Justin Brown, Crownsville, Maryland Katherine Ann Burton, Glenview, Illinois Matthew J. Carmody, Clive, Iowa Pak Hong Chan, magna cum laude, Kwai Ching, Hong Kong Kuan-Yu Chu, cum laude, Keelung City, Taiwan Michiel Christiaan Brooks Coetzee III, cum laude, Indianapolis, Indiana Pierson William Cooke, cum laude, Detroit, Michigan Ying Cui, cum laude, Beijing, People's Republic of China Clare Delaplane, magna cum laude, Downers Grove, Illinois Bin Du, Qingdao, People's Republic of China Alex Evans, magna cum laude, Mishawaka, Indiana Christopher James Fake, magna cum laude, Allentown, New Jersey Nafiseh Ghazvinizadeh, Mishawaka, Indiana Benjamin Joseph Giacobello, summa cum laude, San Clemente, California Haley Marie Gibbons, magna cum laude, Tampa, Florida Dominic Rey Gibson, Midland, Texas Anna Goncharova, Zhukovksiy, Russia Xiaona Han, Shenzhen, People's Republic of China Carson Andrew Hayes-Singer, Glendale, Arizona Jeff Patrick Howard, Lismore, Ireland Yu Chu Huang, Tainan, Taiwan Raman Kadariya, Ramechhap, Janakpur, Nepal Grace Kathleen Kane, Washington Crossing, Pennsylvania Andrew David Kristofic, South Bend, Indiana Jacqueline Annette Krohn, magna cum laude, Houston, Texas Aranya Kundu, cum laude, Chandannagar, India Christabel Kunzekweguta, cum laude, South Bend, Indiana Alexandra Pelaez Kuo, cum laude, La Jolla, California Margaret Ann Langheim, cum laude, Suwanee, Georgia Nathan James Laszewski, Jupiter, Florida Nicholas Steven Leivermann, cum laude, Excelsior, Minnesota Yixin Li, Chengdu, People's Republic of China Jingjing Liang, magna cum laude, Chongqing, People's Republic of China Jasmine Ling, cum laude, Princeton, New Jersey Yuqi Liu, Beijing, People's Republic of China Joshua Thomas Lugg, Wexford, Pennsylvania Emmanuel Mahachi, Kadoma, Zimbabwe Mouataz Marzouk, Rabat, Morocco Spencer Meltzer, magna cum laude, Montreal, Quebec, Canada William Byers Mercer, cum laude, Houston, Texas Nicholas Landon Miller, Wadsworth, Ohio Justin T. Moore, cum laude, Austin, Texas Eva Elizabeth Nikolai, Medina, Ohio Righteous Taremekedzwa Nyajeka, Harare, Zimbabwe Anthony Thomas Olivieri, cum laude, Clarence, New York Vincent Paparang, Shanghai, People's Republic of China Jeewon Park, cum laude, Seoul, Republic of Korea Mikheil Parunovi, Tbilisi, Georgia Deekshith Reddy Parupati, cum laude, Hyderabad, India Michael Dimitri Pascutoi, cum laude, Rochester, New York Colton Alexander Paulson, Groveland, Illinois

Vijay Varma Penmetsa, cum laude, Hyderabad, India Pierre Stephane Plisson, Paris, France Carter David Putz, cum laude, Village of Loch Lloyd, Missouri Jose Angel Ramirez Murillo, Rolling Meadows, Illinois Tanish Ramisetty, Los Angeles, California Michael Gregory Rziha, magna cum laude, Atchison, Kansas Naïmatou Sawadogo, Ouagadougou, Burkina Faso Riddhi Ramesh Sharma, Delhi, India Emilee Nichole Skidgel, Diamond Bar, California Jared Carter Smith, summa cum laude, Ladera Ranch, California Yifeng Song, cum laude, Chengdu, People's Republic of China Rachel Robinah Suubo, Kampala, Uganda Brian Thomas Tevlin, cum laude, Livingston, New Jersev Stephen Tsvaki, cum laude, Harare, Zimbabwe Aidan Michael Tyrell, cum laude, Joliet, Illinois Andres Vernaza Briglovics, magna cum laude, South Bend, Indiana Xiangyu (Aaron) Wang, Dezhou, People's Republic of China Yiwen Wang, magna cum laude, Shanghai, People's Republic of China Langston Wertz III, Charlotte, North Carolina Maurice Daniel Williams, West Orange, New Jersey Jared Daniel Wilson, magna cum laude, Columbiana, Ohio Mackenzie Kay Wood, magna cum laude, Granger, Indiana Yancheng Wu, magna cum laude, Shanghai, People's Republic of China Xijia Yuan, cum laude, Zibo, People's Republic of China John Zelten, cum laude, Oak Creek, Wisconsin Jiawei Zhang, cum laude, Beijing, People's Republic of China Shirui Zhang, Chengdu, People's Republic of China Shu Zhang, Beijing, People's Republic of China Xu-Tong Zhang, Taipei City, Taiwan Qian Zhong, Chongqing, People's Republic of China Jack Elias Zyska, cum laude, Berkeley Heights, New Jersey

THE DEGREE OF MASTER OF SCIENCE IN FINANCE

Candidates for degree May 20, 2023

Claire Isabel Albrecht, cum laude, Ormond Beach, Florida Dikshita Awotarowa, La Flora, Mauritius Patrick Ryan Burgess, magna cum laude, Charleston, South Carolina Aidan Christopher Cain, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania Peter M. DePonte, Cranford, New Jersey Hannah Mae Dorney, cum laude, Port Jefferson Station, New York Drew Alexander Dow, cum laude, Bridgman, Michigan Cole Eger, San Mateo, California Stephen Paul Ewart, Jr., cum laude, Lancaster, California Michael Joseph Graves, Los Angeles, California Derek Greening, Plymouth, Michigan Brian Patrick Hayden, Farmingdale, New York Abigail Jabor, magna cum laude, Lubbock, Texas Genesee Lynn Kortick, Katonah, New York Everett James Lyons, cum laude, Southport, Connecticut Sean McClellan, cum laude, Manhasset Hills, New York Michael Francis O'Grady, cum laude, Milton, Massachusetts Cynthia Kwamboka Onchonga, magna cum laude, Nairobi, Kenya
Augustine D. Pasin, magna cum laude, Clam Lake, Wisconsin Luke James Phillips, cum laude, Wilmette, Illinois
Zachary Prajzner, Carlsbad, California
Brandon Paul Rizzuto, Northport, New York
Ethan Michael Rose, Milton, Georgia
Scott Sander, cum laude, Newtown Square, Pennsylvania
Ryan Scripp, Green Bay, Wisconsin
Tsoi Tac Tran, cum laude, Saint Peters, Missouri
Aditya Vashistha, Bikaner, India
Haibin Wang, magna cum laude, Toronto, Ontario, Canada
Madelyn Nicole Waumans, Carlsbad, California
Brett Reich Zatlin, Malvern, Pennsylvania
Yuliang Zhang, magna cum laude, Tacoma, Washington

THE DEGREE OF MASTER OF SCIENCE IN MANAGEMENT

Candidates for degree May 20, 2023

Audrey Jules Bakerson, cum laude, Niles, Michigan Andrew Jacob Banker, magna cum laude, New Bern, North Carolina Kevin James Berry, magna cum laude, Marlboro, New Jersey Makenna Renee Bierbaum, cum laude, Elkhart, Indiana Carter Ryan Bosch, magna cum laude, McLean, Virginia Benjamin Christian Brinkman, Edina, Minnesota Elizabeth Ann Buxton, Vienna, Virginia Maria Eduarda Carvalho de Souza Franco, cum laude, Belém, Pará, Brasil Mark Blake Cheng, magna cum laude, New York, New York Christopher Thomas Conlin, summa cum laude, Chatham, New Jersey Matthew Joseph Cornejo, magna cum laude, Chicago, Illinois Caroline Cassidy Coyle, magna cum laude, Park Ridge, Illinois Michael Camden Dal Corobbo, Speedway, Indiana Jack Reilly Decker, Fishkill, New York Danáe Brielle Diaz, cum laude, Miami, Florida Ryan Dickson, summa cum laude, Mount Laurel, New Jersey Shae Michelle Douglas, cum laude, Columbus, Ohio William Robert Drevline, magna cum laude, Grayslake, Illinois Lauren-Jenee Nneka Ebo, Washington, District of Columbia Miguel Echeverri, Armenia, Colombia Emerson Marie Edman, Niles, Michigan Emily Faith Edwards, cum laude, Kearny, New Jersey Alex Robert Evangelista, Lincoln, Rhode Island Amanda Rosemarie Fischer, Ann Arbor, Michigan Ian Charles Gobron, Southborough, Massachusetts Olivia Grace Grimm, Temecula, California Mitchell Wayne Haas, Yorba Linda, California Blake Austin Hely, cum laude, Coral Springs, Florida Mattison Interian, cum laude, Pasadena, California Connor Thomas Jensen, San Luis Obispo, California Bowen Jiang, cum laude, Lanzhou, People's Republic of China Nicholas William Juaire, cum laude, Farmington, Minnesota Alesis Faith Juntunen, magna cum laude, Bruceville, Texas Brian Kang, cum laude, Noblesville, Indiana

Anna Sophia Keller, magna cum laude, Effingham, Illinois Alexandra Rose Klein, Melbourne, Australia James Lawrence, magna cum laude, Fairfax Station, Virginia Jack Leyden, magna cum laude, Wayne, Pennsylvania Reid Josef Ljungholm, cum laude, Ogunquit, Maine Bridget Anne Lockie, magna cum laude, Western Springs, Illinois Carter Christian Loesch, Charlotte, North Carolina Feifan Lu, cum laude, Guangzhou, People's Republic of China Kristina Marie Lynch, summa cum laude, Granger, Indiana Julie Grace Maloney, New Buffalo, Michigan Kyle Patrick Martin, Bartlett, Illinois Vincent John Martinez, magna cum laude, Escondido, California Timothy Ryan McNamara, summa cum laude, Rosemount, Minnesota Richard Thomas Meyer, cum laude, San Juan Capistrano, California Alivia Morgan, summa cum laude, Grand Rapids, Michigan Sydney Allen Nolan, cum laude, Seattle, Washington Keith Jeleel Norward, Buffalo, New York Lethabo Setebele Ntini, magna cum laude, Polokwane, South Africa Haley Nicole Nunez, Fullerton, California Colin O'Connor, Carlsbad, California David Mark O'Haren, Jr., cum laude, Ponte Vedra Beach, Florida Nana Asare Kwadwo Osafo-Mensah, Fort Worth, Texas Alexa Marie Piekarski, Dublin, Ohio Linda Martin Poothokaran, cum laude, Kochi, Kerala, India Garrett Michael Rodino, magna cum laude, Bristol, Indiana Molly Kate Roeder, Saint Louis, Missouri Verena Anne Saccacio, Huntington Beach, California Drake Jonathan Schaffner, Leesburg, Virginia Maison Marie Schobel, magna cum laude, Columbus, Texas Christopher Smith, Detroit, Michigan Jonathan Sot, cum laude, Clark, New Jersey Dominic Anthony Stilliana, Youngstown, Ohio Anne Kaylee Stinites, cum laude, Chicago, Illinois Marshall Jeffrey Terres, cum laude, Hingham, Massachusetts Michael Thomas Vinson, Argyle, Texas Olivia Grace Wentroble, magna cum laude, Trafford, Pennsylvania Michael Kaas Williams, Cincinnati, Ohio Travis Joseph Williams, Dixon, Illinois Kaylyn Jae Winkler, San Antonio, Texas Luke Yacinich, cum laude, Adel, Iowa Qingyang Zhong, magna cum laude, Hangzhou, People's Republic of China

*Participating with his/her class

SCHOOL OF ARCHITECTURE

THE DEGREE OF MASTER OF ARCHITECTURAL DESIGN AND URBANISM

Degree awarded July 31, 2022

Luci Serra, Washington, District of Columbia

Candidates for degree May 20, 2023

Claire Emmaline Iris Andrew, Simpsonville, South Carolina Patrick Allen Beck, Davidson, North Carolina Daniel Joseph Hwang, Taiching, Taiwan Matthew Thomas Piatt, Austin, Texas Nicolás Sabogal Guachetá, Bogotá, Colombia Nadia Samir Rincón, Cuernavaca, Mexico Shauni Priyam Sikder, Khulna, Bangladesh Fernando Ilidio de Godoy Silva, Curitiba, Brazil Benedict Thomas Smyth, Leigh-On-Sea, United Kingdom Nathan Michael Thomas, Atlanta, Georgia Samuel Dauer Usle, Sierra Madre, California

THE DEGREE OF MASTER OF ARCHITECTURE

Candidates for degree May 20, 2023

Mashkur Abdullahi, Kano, Nigeria Anna Drechsler, Clover, South Carolina Samuel Joseph Flanders, Muscatine, Iowa Alessandra Nicole Giannasca, Chappaqua, New York Braiden Benjamin Fitzgerald Green, Woodland Hills, California Mary Frances Leihy, Hillsboro, Kansas Monica Medina, Chicago, Illinois Dylan Wayne Rumsey, Claremore, Oklahoma Samuel Taylor Stuttard, Oriskany Falls, New York William Brandon Womack, Montrose, Colorado

LAW SCHOOL DIPLOMA CEREMONY

SATURDAY, MAY 20, 2023 10:30 A.M. EDT

Joyce Center - Purcell Pavilion



UNIVERSITY OF NOTRE DAME COMMENCEMENT

ORDER OF EXERCISES

LAW SCHOOL

Processional

Greeting

Robert L. Jones Associate Dean for Experiential Programs

Opening Prayer

Rev. William Dailey, C.S.C. Law School Chaplain

Introduction of Distinguished Professor of the Year

Dillon B. Yang Student Bar Association President

Speech by Distinguished Professor of the Year

Bruce Huber Professor of Law

Conferral of Degrees and Hooding of Graduates

G. Marcus Cole Joseph A. Matson Dean and Professor of Law

Charge to the Graduating Class

G. Marcus Cole Joseph A. Matson Dean and Professor of Law

Benediction

Rev. William Dailey, C.S.C.

Singing of Alma Mater

Notre Dame, Our Mother, tender, strong and true Proudly in the heavens gleams thy gold and blue. Glory's mantle cloaks thee, golden is thy fame And our hearts forever praise thee, Notre Dame; And our hearts forever love thee, Notre Dame. —O'Donnell-Casasanta

Recessional

* It is customary for men, although not for women, wearing academic garb to have their caps removed during the Commencement Address and the singing of the Alma Mater.

THE DEGREE OF JURIDICAE SCIENTIAE DOCTOR

Candidates for degree May 20, 2023

......

Carlos Julio Bichet Nicoletti, Panama City, Panama

THE DEGREE OF LEGUM MAGISTER

Candidates for degree May 20, 2023

Farah Khaleel Abdullah, cum laude, Hamad Town, Bahrain Rushaan Alvina Booysen, East London, South Africa Monserrat Jacqueline Cámara Santos, magna cum laude, Yucatan, Mexico Portia Ozioma Chigbu, cum laude, Enugu, Nigeria Elizabeth Rose Higgins, magna cum laude, Trim, Ireland Caren Daiana Kalafatich, Santa Fe, Argentina Cecilia Kibada, Arusha, Tanzania Carlos Humberto Martínez Roca, magna cum laude, Guatemala City, Guatemala Jonathan Acaylar Pabillore, magna cum laude, Makati, Philippines Pavithra Rajendran, Kandy, Sri Lanka Ewa Anna Rejman, magna cum laude, Wroclaw, Poland Ana Clara Rivero, summa cum laude, Buenos Aires, Argentina Josemaria Francisco Rodriguez Conca, cum laude, Santiago, Chile Yin Yin Win, Yangon, Myanmar Faisal Omar Yamil Meneses, summa cum laude, Maracay,

THE DEGREE OF JURIS DOCTOR

Venezuela

Candidates for degree May 20, 2023

Caroline Keaton Abbott, Nashville, Tennessee Alec Anthony Afarian, Yorba Linda, California Jacquelyn Diana Aguirre, cum laude, Kansas City, Missouri Stephen Douglas Allen, Harlingen, Texas Peter J. Allevato, magna cum laude, Castle Rock, Colorado Daisy An, magna cum laude, Toronto, Ontario, Canada Mary Teresa Argana, Festus, Missouri Monica Matteal Aolani Toiko Bell, Springfield, Illinois Jonathan Michael Biagini, Washington, District of Columbia Brett A. Bohan, cum laude, Marcellus, Michigan Madeleine Boyle, Tempe, Arizona Quentin Alexander Brown, Brecksville, Ohio Kevin Donald Brum, cum laude, Castro Valley, California Luray Grace Buckner, magna cum laude, Marshall, Virginia Brennan Buhr, Glenmont, New York Avery Joan Burke, White Plains, New York Mackenzie Monaghan Cannon, Seattle, Washington Michael R. Cassidy, cum laude, Williston Park, New York Malcolm Russell Chaka, Winnetka, Illinois Brooks Michael Chupp, magna cum laude, Goshen, Indiana Morgan Paige Cleary, Naperville, Illinois Malcolm Coffman, Snohomish, Washington

Mary Eloise Coleman, Aztec, New Mexico Rachel E. Collins, West Des Moines, Iowa Riley Douglas Compton, cum laude, Hershey, Pennsylvania Emma Lane Coomes, Houston, Texas Shane Henry Coughlin, summa cum laude, Hudson, New Hampshire Cole Craghan, Phoenix, Arizona Elisabeth Frances Crusey, magna cum laude, Dayton, Ohio Matthew T. Curtis, Hudsonville, Michigan Cole M. Daly, Chillicothe, Illinois Nicholas Anthony D'Andrea, cum laude, Raleigh, North Carolina Shelby Lynn Dedo, magna cum laude, Wolverine Lake, Michigan Matthew Potter Delfino, Alpharetta, Georgia Haley Mazzei Dow, cum laude, Oak Brook, Illinois John Paul Dyro, cum laude, Jacksonville, Florida Kirk M. Earl, Lindon, Utah Joshua Stephen Ebiner, cum laude, Pomona, California Chantal Eidelstein, San Juan Capistrano, California William Charles Eisenhauer, summa cum laude, Davton, Ohio Timothy Michael Elliott, Thornton, Pennsylvania Joseph M. Ferraro, Fullerton, California Julia Fissore-O'Leary, cum laude, Amherst, Massachusetts Nicholas Flaga, Stevensville, Michigan Meghan Marta-Lauren Flanigen, Rochester, New York Kevin Patrick Foley, cum laude, Peoria, Illinois Starr Lillian Maureen Ford, Niles, Michigan Margaret Rita Foss, cum laude, Tecumseh, Michigan Angelica Fromer, Oceanport, New Jersey Alexander William Furtaw, magna cum laude, Detroit, Michigan John Paul Alfred Galgano, cum laude, Eden Prairie, Minnesota Joseph W. Gergel III, Rio Rancho, New Mexico Ian Tucker Golay, cum laude, Pocatello, Idaho Clayton Goldman, Saint John, Indiana Erin Ann Gormley, Grosse Pointe, Michigan Carol Frances Graffeo, Huntsville, Alabama Joseph Edward Graziano, magna cum laude, Atkinson, New Hampshire Julian Joseph Gregorio, cum laude, DuBois, Pennsylvania Zachariah Gregor, Ann Arbor, Michigan Anthony William Gullo, Garden City, New York Blake Riley Hale, Columbus, Ohio Nathanial Hall, cum laude, Sycamore, Illinois Thomas Lawrence Haracz, Evanston, Illinois Timothy J. Hartzell, magna cum laude, Fairfax, Virginia Kelly F. Heilman, Brick, New Jersey Emma Katherine Hildebrand, Mendon, Illinois Blake Christopher Hobby, Dallas, Texas Bethany Jane Hohnstein, Broomfield, Colorado Phenia Hovsepyan, summa cum laude, Los Angeles, California Devin James John Humphreys, magna cum laude, Farwell, Michigan Timothy Ryan Hutchinson, cum laude, Bethel Park, Pennsylvania Jeanna Ellen James, cum laude, Hartford, Kentucky Andrew Johnson, cum laude, Piedmont, Oklahoma Stephanie L. Johns, Sag Harbor, New York Joseph Jaein Kim, San Diego, California Courtney Paige Klaus, magna cum laude, Mulvane, Kansas

Michael Henry Klein, cum laude, East Northport, New York Mitchell Robert Koppinger, magna cum laude, Port Huron, Michigan Michael Anthony Kowalski, cum laude, South Milwaukee, Wisconsin Samantha Kay Krasker, West Palm Beach, Florida Kenneth Joseph Kraus, Lynbrook, New York Matthew Creighton Kuczora, C.S.C., cum laude, Marion, Indiana Hannah Elizabeth Kupsky, cum laude, London, England Joshua Steven Lacoste, cum laude, Metairie, Louisiana William David LaFortune, Jr., cum laude, Tulsa, Oklahoma Lisa Ann Lavelle, Inverness, Illinois Matthew James Lazarski, cum laude, Mount Prospect, Illinois Ashlynn Mika Lee, magna cum laude, Los Angeles, California Lindsey Sheridan Lewis, cum laude, Ramona, California Emily Claire Lodge, Herndon, Virginia Christine Leigh Logan, Dumfries, Virginia Davis Bowen Lovvorn, Nashville, Tennessee Jerry Yanhang Lu, Holmdel, New Jersey Pirie Morgan Maher, cum laude, Lake Charles, Louisiana Laura Mahoney, cum laude, Glenview, Illinois Christopher R. Majercin, cum laude, Normal, Illinois Marilyn G. Mancusi, cum laude, Crete, Illinois Maya G. Manilow, Chicago, Illinois Samantha Marie Mariani, cum laude, Franklin Lakes, New Jersey Dominique Theresa Marino, magna cum laude, Verona, New Jersev Kara Maynard Guio, Cookeville, Tennessee Ian David McKay, magna cum laude, Holland, Michigan William Luke McNabola, cum laude, Chicago, Illinois Jonathan Charles Cooney Menke, magna cum laude, Highland Park, Illinois Ekua Sandra Ayebinim Mensah, Norman, Oklahoma Amer Mohiuddin, cum laude, Kalamazoo, Michigan Shannon E. Moore, magna cum laude, Mansfield, Massachusetts Madeleine Suzanne Moroun, Grosse Pointe, Michigan Frances Marie Neunuebel, Leawood, Kansas Chase John Gordon Nielsen, Saint Paul, Minnesota Maximos Nicholas Nikitas, magna cum laude, Boston, Massachusetts Naomi Rita Nogowski, Hatboro, Pennsylvania Brigid Elizabeth O'Keefe, cum laude, Merrick, New York Kathleen Elizabeth O'Laughlin, New Carlisle, Indiana Leo Thomas O'Malley, cum laude, Hot Springs, South Dakota Francis E. Pagsanhan, New Westminster, British Columbia, Canada Joshua Jerome Paldino, magna cum laude, Berlin, Connecticut John Jaime Pandol, Bakersfield, California Erica Patterson, Bowie, Maryland Caleb Andrew Perez, Sale Creek, Tennessee Guillermo Ramon Perez Warnisher, cum laude, Valencia, Spain Silas John Petersen, cum laude, Mankato, Minnesota Christopher J. Pillay, cum laude, Elk Grove Village, Illinois Michael Sorrentino Polito, magna cum laude, Essex, Connecticut Garrett Thomas Potter, magna cum laude, Redlands, California Riley G. Realing, cum laude, Casper, Wyoming Jensen Ashleigh Rehn, magna cum laude, Galesburg, Illinois Jorge Humberto Rios, Boston, Massachusetts

Teresita Rios, Simi Valley, California Olivia Catherine Rogers, summa cum laude, Gardner, Kansas Noah John Kahekili Rosenberg, Kailua, Hawaii Maria Randazzo Rossi, The Woodlands, Texas Michael Stephen Rowley, magna cum laude, Park Ridge, Illinois Christopher Edward Russell, cum laude, Rochester Hills, Michigan Christian Leo Saint-Vil, Brooklyn, New York Andrew C. Scarafile, cum laude, Glencoe, Illinois Rachel K. Schneider, magna cum laude, Santa Clara, California Alexa Jean Schykerynec, Aberdeen, New Jersey Shamalla S. Semoy, cum laude, Queens, New York Estella Jeanine Serrano, cum laude, Fort Worth, Texas Clinton James Simkins, magna cum laude, Park City, Utah Michael T. Snyder, magna cum laude, Garden City, New York Sarah E. Stagg, cum laude, Tulsa, Oklahoma Alan Jeffrey Stautz, cum laude, Indianapolis, Indiana Solon C. Stephanou, cum laude, Astoria, New York Drake Charles Stobie, Overland Park, Kansas Jennifer Sutterer, cum laude, Saint Louis, Missouri Hope Danielle Swantko, cum laude, Commerce, Michigan Matteo A. Taraborrelli, Westbury, New York Ashley Elizabeth Topel, cum laude, Rochester, New York Kayleigh Yvonne Verboncoeur, Cumming, Georgia Michael Salvatore Verdichizzi, summa cum laude, Glenmont, New York Emily Rose Vlasak, Zionsville, Indiana Amanda Christine Walsh, cum laude, Chicago, Illinois Elizabeth Ann Walter, Buffalo, New York Jeremy Injay Wang, magna cum laude, Irvine, California Veronica Marie Webb, Redondo Beach, California Lauren Elizabeth Weinert, magna cum laude, Cedar Falls, Iowa Elizabeth Clara Wentross, Portland, Oregon Sarah A. Wetzel, cum laude, Batavia, New York Taylor Rose Wewers, Fort Smith, Arkansas Emily P. Wickwire, cum laude, Mooresville, North Carolina Isabella W. Wilcox, cum laude, Dallas, Texas Martin Wolk, cum laude, Salem, Connecticut Dillon Yang, cum laude, Mountain View, California Janae Oiyee Yip, cum laude, Los Angeles, California

C O M M E N C E M E N T E X E R C I S E S

SUNDAY, MAY 21, 2023 9:00 A.M. EDT

Notre Dame Stadium

The College of Arts and Letters The College of Science The College of Engineering The Mendoza College of Business The School of Architecture



UNIVERSITY OF NOTRE DAME COMMENCEMENT

ORDER OF EXERCISES

Processional

Charles T. Hurley III University Registrar

Chief Marshals

Darren W. Davis Snyder Family Mission Professor of Political Science and Michael C. Desch Director of the Notre Dame International Security Center and Packey J. Dee Professor of Political Science

Mace Bearer

Samantha L. Salden Teach Assistant Dean of Graduate Studies, School of Architecture and Fellow, Institute for Real Estate

Processional Music

Kenneth W. Dye, Director Notre Dame Concert Band

Convening of the Convocation

John T. McGreevy Charles and Jill Fischer Provost and Francis A. McAnaney Professor of History

America the Beautiful Reverend Kevin G. Grove, C.S.C.

O Beautiful for spacious skies, For amber waves of grain For purple mountain majesties Above the fruited plain. America! America! God shed his grace on thee, And crown thy good with brotherhood from sea to shining sea. —Bates-Ward

Invocation by Salutatorian

Miguel Antonio Coste, Jr. Tampa, Florida

Valedictory Kristen Helen Friday Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania

Citations for Honorary Degrees Charles and Jill Fischer Provost

Conferral of Honorary Degrees

John J. Brennan Chair of the Board of Trustees and

Reverend John I. Jenkins, C.S.C. President of the University *Introduction of the Speaker* President of the University

Commencement Address*

Juan Manuel Santos

Presentation of Emeritus Faculty Charles and Jill Fischer Provost

Recognition of Faculty Awards Charles and Jill Fischer Provost

Recognition of Student Academic Achievement Charles and Jill Fischer Provost

Citation for the Laetare Medal Chair of the Board of Trustees

Presentation of the Laetare Medal

Sister Rosemary Connelly, R.S.M.

The Laetare Medal, the University of Notre Dame's highest honor, has been conferred annually since 1883 on American Catholic men and women who have served with distinction in their chosen fields of endeavor. It is so named because the recipient is announced on Laetare Sunday, the Fourth Sunday of Lent.

Presentation of the Candidates for Degrees

Bachelor degree in the College of Arts and Letters Sarah A. Mustillo I.A. O'Shaughnessy Dean of the College of Arts and Letters and Professor of Sociology

Bachelor degree in the College of Science

Santiago Schnell William K. Warren Foundation Dean of the College of Science and Professor of Biological Sciences

Bachelor degree in the College of Engineering

Patricia J. Culligan McCloskey Dean of the College of Engineering and Professor of Civil Engineering

Bachelor degree in the Mendoza College of Business

K.J. Martijn Cremers Martin J. Gillen Dean of the Mendoza College of Business and Bernard J. Hank Professor of Finance

Bachelor degree in the School of Architecture

Samir Younés Associate Dean of Faculty Affairs and Curriculum of the School of Architecture and Professor of Architecture

Conferral of Undergraduate Degrees President of the University

ORDER OF EXERCISES

Charge to the Class President of the University

.....

Closing of the Convocation Charles and Jill Fischer Provost

Benediction President of the University

Notre Dame, Our Mother* – (Alma Mater)

Reverend Kevin G. Grove, C.S.C.

Notre Dame, Our Mother, tender, strong and true Proudly in the heavens gleams thy gold and blue. Glory's mantle cloaks thee, golden is thy fame And our hearts forever praise thee, Notre Dame; And our hearts forever love thee, Notre Dame. —O'Donnell-Casasanta

Recessional of the Platform Party, Faculty, and Graduates

* It is customary for men, although not for women, wearing academic garb to have their caps removed during the Commencement Address and the singing of the Alma Mater.

HONORARY DOCTORAL DEGREE

THE DEGREE OF DOCTOR OF FINE ARTS, HONORIS CAUSA, ON:

Amy Grant Nashville, Tennessee

THE DEGREE OF DOCTOR OF LAWS, HONORIS CAUSA, ON:

James E. Rohr Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania

Juan Manuel Santos Bogotá, Colombia

Marguerite Ann Taylor South Bend, Indiana

THE DEGREE OF DOCTOR OF SCIENCE, HONORIS CAUSA, ON:

Howard Glen Adams Norfolk, Virginia

James J. O'Connell, M.D. Boston, Massachusetts

COLLEGE OF ARTS AND LETTERS DIPLOMA CEREMONY

SUNDAY, MAY 21, 2023 2:00 P.M. EDT

Joyce Center - Purcell Pavilion



UNIVERSITY OF NOTRE DAME COMMENCEMENT

ORDER OF EXERCISES

COLLEGE OF ARTS AND LETTERS

Processional

Processional Music

The Notre Dame Concert Band Kenneth W. Dye, E.D. Director Lawrence H. Dwyer Assistant Director Matthew M. Merten Assistant Director

Convening of the Convocation

Sarah A. Mustillo, Ph.D. I.A. O'Shaughnessy Dean of the College of Arts and Letters and Professor of Sociology

Invocation

Rev. Daniel G. Groody, C.S.C. Associate Professor of Theology and Global Affairs and Vice President and Associate Provost

National Anthem – The Star-Spangled Banner

Oh, say can you see by the dawn's early light What so proudly we hailed at the twilight's last gleaming? Whose broad stripes and bright stars thru the perilous fight, O'er the ramparts we watched were so gallantly streaming? And the rocket's red glare, the bombs bursting in air, Gave proof through the night that our flag was still there. Oh, say does that star-spangled banner yet wave O'er the land of the free and the home of the brave? —Key

Diploma Ceremony Address

Sarah A. Mustillo, Ph.D. I.A. O'Shaughnessy Dean of the College of Arts and Letters and Professor of Sociology

Distribution of Diplomas (I)

Sarah A. Mustillo, Ph.D. I.A. O'Shaughnessy Dean of the College of Arts and Letters and Professor of Sociology

Mary Flannery Associate Dean for Undergraduate Studies and and Teaching Professor of Economics

Special Recognition

Distribution of Diplomas (II)

Sarah A. Mustillo, Ph.D. I.A. O'Shaughnessy Dean of the College of Arts and Letters and Professor of Sociology

Mary Flannery Associate Dean for Undergraduate Studies and and Teaching Professor of Economics

Benediction

Closing of the Convocation

Notre Dame, Our Mother – (Alma Mater)* The Notre Dame Concert Band and Audience

Notre Dame, Our Mother, tender, strong and true Proudly in the heavens gleams thy gold and blue. Glory's mantle cloaks thee, golden is thy fame And our hearts forever praise thee, Notre Dame; And our hearts forever love thee, Notre Dame. —O'Donnell-Casasanta

Notre Dame Victory March

Cheer, cheer for old Notre Dame, Wake up the echoes cheering her name, Send a volley cheer on high, Shake down the thunder from the sky. What through the odds be great or small Old Notre Dame will win over all, While her loyal sons and daughters March onward to victory. —Shea-Shea

Recession of the Platform Party, Faculty, and Graduates

* It is customary for men, although not for women, wearing academic garb to have their caps removed during the Commencement Address and the singing of the Alma Mater.

COLLEGE OF ARTS AND LETTERS

THE DEGREE OF BACHELOR OF FINE ARTS

Degree awarded January 8, 2023

Zoë Case, cum laude, Marion, Indiana

Candidates for degree May 21, 2023

Nadine Marie Daboub Silhy, San Salvador, El Salvador Joseph Henry Rio Neus, Saint Joseph, Michigan Christina Grace Onorato, New Milford, Connecticut Madison Marie Syufy, Corte Madera, California William Ventura-Chavez, New London, Connecticut

THE DEGREE OF BACHELOR OF ARTS

Degree awarded July 31, 2022

Gavin Alexander Aitken, San Juan Capistrano, California Litchfield Ajavon, Edgewood, Maryland Dana Katherine Alexander, Fulshear, Texas Carter Terrence Auman, Reading, Pennsylvania Joseph Patrick Barloon, Bethesda, Maryland William John Bona IV, Dyersburg, Tennessee Samantha Melone Brunelle, Ruckersville, Virginia Kevin Callaghan Cooke, Indianapolis, Indiana Hope Madison De Shazer, Spring, Texas Yu Feng, Wuhan, People's Republic of China C'Bo Karon Flemister, Zebulon, Georgia Kayla Tracy Joseph-Ollivierre, Brooklyn, New York Samantha Cate Lockwood, Cary, Illinois Albert Anthony Macias, Edinburg, Texas Samantha Lani Malloy, Los Alamitos, California Michael Daniel McCarthy, Tampa, Florida Cassidy Katelynn Morgan, Window Rock, Arizona Elijah P. Morgan, New Orleans, Louisiana Anne Elizabeth O'Neil, Indianapolis, Indiana Michael Henry Perenich, Palm Harbor, Florida Cynthia Pierre, New York, New York Ashley Ann Presley, New Orleans, Louisiana Kennedi Brionne Sidberry, Flossmoor, Illinois Erin Elizabeth Smith, Ottawa, Illinois Nyakeh Konrad Tuchscherer, Plainsboro, New Jersey Kayle Thomas Wallace, Jr., Mableton, Georgia Joseph Clinton Wilkins, Jr., Cape Coral, Florida

Degree awarded January 8, 2023

Justin Taiwo Ademilola, Jackson, New Jersey Eli James Babcock, Warren, Massachusetts Rhett Dangel Bartolini, Frankfort, Illinois Nathaniel James Bennett, New Hartford, New York Connor James Bergin, Manhattan Beach, California Noah Richard Bongiovanni, *cum laude*, Erie, Pennsylvania Britton Christine Brindle, Indianapolis, Indiana William James Devers IV, Snowmass Village, Colorado Abigail Marie English, *magna cum laude*, Dubuque, Iowa Anne Elaine Foley, *magna cum laude*, Wilmette, Illinois Abigail Rose German, Erie, Pennsylvania

Cam Antonio-Sterling Hart, Baltimore, Maryland Sara Eve Hopkins, Syracuse, New York Ella Catherine Hungeling, cum laude, Atlanta, Georgia Carl Oscar Kasch, Toledo, Ohio Maureen Ann Kenny, Dublin, Ireland Jiadai Li, Beijing, People's Republic of China Joel Theodore Mandell, South Bend, Indiana Kiara Victoria Okenla, Murrieta, California Olafur S. Olafsson, Vandalia, Michigan Will Lewis Raincsuk, Short Hills, New Jersey Courtney Avery Reid, Cypress, Texas Grace Della Maire Rosswurm, South Bend, Indiana William Snider, Bethesda, Marvland Patrick Morito Soga, cum laude, Torrance, California Riley McGuire Stewart, Potomac, Maryland Yahterie-Anne Sykes Ortiz, San Antonio, Texas Jason Carl Wanamaker, Milford, Ohio Molly Helen White, Worcester, Massachusetts Zhanqi Zhang, Beijing, People's Republic of China

Candidates for degree May 21, 2023

Hailey Gabrielle Abrams, Arabi, Louisiana Emma Marie Ackerley, cum laude, Fort Collins, Colorado Stephanie Jasmin Acosta Ruiz, Garland, Texas Ashley Grace Adams, cum laude, Mount Prospect, Illinois Lucy Campbell Adams, summa cum laude, Summit, New Jersey John Christopher Adkins, cum laude, Williamsburg, Virginia Mariana Aguilar, Piedras Negras, México *Gerzayr Eduardo Alapizco, Gustine, California Conrado Jose Velasco Alcantara III, Manila, Philippines Hannah Grace Allen, San Antonio, Texas Sophia Mae Alles, Glen Ellyn, Illinois Victoria Maria Lagdameo Alvarez, Fresno, California Frederick Sampson Assaf, summa cum laude, Atlanta, Georgia Keila Astono, cum laude, Jakarta, Indonesia Alisia Shamara Auguste, Newark, New Jersey *Noeliah Marie Auqui, Bronx, New York John Babbo, magna cum laude, Oak Park, Illinois Suneina Josephine Badoni, Toledo, Ohio Ian Robert Baker, Chester, Virginia Aidee Barajas, Arlington, Texas William Nicols Barcena, Norcross, Georgia Marc Anthony Barnes, Jr., New Orleans, Louisiana Emma Kolbe Barrett, South Bend, Indiana Margaret Russ Barrett, cum laude, South Bend, Indiana Michael Christopher Barrett, cum laude, Pelham, New York Lucy Warner Barron, South Bend, Indiana Emma Caroline Bartley, magna cum laude, Louisville, Kentucky George William Bednar, Old Greenwich, Connecticut Rose Yuanhong Benas, cum laude, Naperville, Illinois Sarah Nicole Berland, Orlando, Florida Amita Marie Nicolette Berthier, Singapore Dante V. Bertolo, Tully, New York Miriam Bethencourt, cum laude, Raleigh, North Carolina Angela Kave Betz, cum laude, Hicksville, Ohio Grace Eva Beutter, magna cum laude, South Bend, Indiana Thomas Jacob Beyer, magna cum laude, Verona, Wisconsin Liana Ivette Bigaud, New Rochelle, New York

George Allen Bivins, Montclair, New Jersey Joonhee Bock, Torrance, California Adriana Maria Bodewig, San Salvador, El Salvador Jonathon Philip Boehmer, magna cum laude, Traverse City, Michigan Natalie Pearl Boll, Newton, Massachusetts Zoë Bonnichsen, Portland, Oregon Catherine May Bosch, summa cum laude, Western Springs, Illinois Elizabeth Suzanne Bradley, magna cum laude, Indianapolis, Indiana Humu Braimah, Bronx, New York Emily Lynne Braun, magna cum laude, Evansville, Indiana Daniel Patrick Brennan, summa cum laude, Strongsville, Ohio Maura Catherine Brennan, Milwaukee, Wisconsin Annabeth Alaine Briley, Washington, Louisiana Clare Elizabeth Brown, cum laude, Arlington Heights, Illinois Sydney Marie Brown, Roy, Utah Nyah LoRee Brummer, Saint Louis, Missouri Edward Francis Brunicardi III, Sarasota, Florida Nicholas Bryan, Jakarta, Indonesia Timothy Eduardo Bukata, magna cum laude, Valparaiso, Indiana Isabella Christina Byler, Jenkintown, Pennsylvania Rocco J. Campanelli, Nesconset, New York Nicole Campbell, Fairfield, Connecticut Nicholas Dmytro Camson, Smithtown, New York Clayton James Canal, magna cum laude, Baltimore, Maryland Kieran Christopher Cantwell, West Hills, California Joseph Armand Capdevielle, South Bend, Indiana Lucia Carbajal, cum laude, Plano, Texas Isabella Cardenal, Managua, Nicaragua Corrinne Jenna Carlson, cum laude, Huntington Beach, California Nicholas Patrick McLaughlin Carter, magna cum laude, Sudbury, Massachusetts Francesca Maria Casarella, South Bend, Indiana Ashlley Castillo, Brownsville, Texas Mary Margaret Castrigano, Hudson, Ohio Alexander Vincent Cattaneo, Winthrop, Massachusetts Maria Alejandra Chapman Zubieta, Panama City, Panama Adeline Beth Chappuis, New Orleans, Louisiana Jasmin Chavez, Dallas, Texas Robert Carter Cheeseman, Signal Mountain, Tennessee Hannah Chi, Cerritos, California Alyson Hui-lian Chin, Brooklyn, New York Yin Hong Travis Chiu, Kowloon Tong, Hong Kong Michelle Cho, Atlanta, Georgia Allison Rachel Church, Fruitland, Idaho Celestino Joseph Ciuca, Canton, Connecticut John Joseph Clancy, Chelmsford, Massachusetts Nicholas Pierre Clarizio, summa cum laude, Arlington Heights, Illinois Maggie Elizabeth Clark, magna cum laude, Chatham, New Jersey Sean Douglas Cleary, summa cum laude, Durham, North Carolina Annika Beth Coberly, Upton, Wyoming Andrew E. Coffey, Summit, New Jersey Dylan Ridge Cole, summa cum laude, McCordsville, Indiana Christian Bernard Coletta, magna cum laude, Chicago, Illinois

Rachel Maeve Colligan, cum laude, Kansas City, Missouri William Russell Collins, Westfield, New Jersey Caitlin Erin Conly, Scottsdale, Arizona Grace Elizabeth Connors, cum laude, Nashville, Tennessee Cian James Crennell Conroy, Davis, California Bianca Contreras Lopez, Beaverton, Oregon Maximilian Thomas Cook, cum laude, Beaverton, Oregon *Liam James Coolican, Ann Arbor, Michigan Jack Teagan Cordell, Carmel-by-the-Sea, California Ezekiel S. Correll, Cincinnati, Ohio Finley Marie Corrigan, cum laude, Raleigh, North Carolina Miguel Antonio Coste, Jr., summa cum laude, Tampa, Florida Madeline Marie Covington, Westfield, New Jersey Aidan P. Coyne, Garden City, New York Abigail Rose Craff, Albuquerque, New Mexico Caroline Julia Crawford, Flower Mound, Texas Aidan Peter Creeron, summa cum laude, Garden City, New York Sabina Grace Criqui, Cooperstown, New York Brian Gibbons Crooker, Chester, New Jersey Nicholas James Crookston, cum laude, Muncie, Indiana Howard E. Cross, Saddle Brook, New Jersey Kenzie Louise Crowley, Arlington, Virginia Benjamin Matthew Cuga, North Aurora, Illinois Bethany Hope Cummings, Spokane, Washington Bridget Boisvert Curtis, cum laude, Naperville, Illinois John Emmett Dages, Delray Beach, Florida Caitlin Rowan Daly, Niles, Michigan Blake Joseph Damron, Gibraltar, Michigan Noelle Natalie Dana, magna cum laude, Rome, Maine John Davies, Billings, Montana Edward Anthony Davis IV, New Orleans, Louisiana Kaitlyn Claire Dehais, Leawood, Kansas Gabriela Ariadne De Leon, Houston, Texas Lyndsey Elizabeth Della Vecchia, cum laude, Media, Pennsvlvania Mark Ronald Dellostritto, magna cum laude, Cheshire, Connecticut Andrew Joseph DeLuca, magna cum laude, Rochester, New York Hairong Deng, cum laude, Beijing, People's Republic of China Cayla Ciara Dent, New Orleans, Louisiana Alexander Joseph DePodesta, Queen Creek, Arizona Peter Joseph Di Re, Lake Oswego, Oregon Crystal Elizabeth DiBiase, cum laude, Kenosha, Wisconsin Christian DiCesare, Morristown, New Jersey Kyle James Dickson, Lafayette, California William Robert Dieterich, South Paris, Maine Joshua Joseph Dippold, cum laude, Fort Wayne, Indiana Mary Do, Columbus, Georgia Allison Elizabeth Doctor, South Bend, Indiana Clarkston Edward Doman, magna cum laude, Bloomfield Hills, Michigan Brendan Thomas Donohue, Hamden, Connecticut Timothy Joseph Dorn, Jr., Horse Shoe, North Carolina Caroline Ashley Doyal, cum laude, Birmingham, Alabama Molly Elizabeth Duffy, Harleysville, Pennsylvania Maeve O'Connell Duncan, Saint Helena, California Robert Patrick Duncheskie, summa cum laude, Downingtown, Pennsylvania

Ryan Alexander Duppler, magna cum laude, Saint Charles, Illinois

David Nathan Duwal, River Grove, Illinois Shandrea U. Dyson, New Orleans, Louisiana Quinlan M. Earley, Wheaton, Illinois Macie Carolyn Eck, Andale, Kansas Alexander Ehrensberger, Düsseldorf, Germany Luis Jaime Elizondo Gracia, Monterrey, Mexico Thomas William Ellis, Tullahoma, Tennessee Peter James Emanuelli, magna cum laude, Montclair, New Jersey Patrick Glenn Enochs, Downers Grove, Illinois Rosemary Therese Enright, cum laude, Chicago, Illinois Liam Coyne Entenmann, Point Lookout, New York Josef Gregory Ernst, summa cum laude, New Orleans, Louisiana Cristina Melissa Escajadillo, cum laude, Darien, Connecticut Christopher Robert Escamilla, Jr., cum laude, Manassas, Virginia Catherine Mary Evans, Seattle, Washington Kieran Patrick Fangman, South Bend, Indiana Christine Joan Farnberg, magna cum laude, Byron, Minnesota Milena Rose Fava-Pastilha, Scarsdale, New York Eoghan James Fay, magna cum laude, Dublin, Ireland Nathaniel Joseph Fellman, Fort Wayne, Indiana Ciara Elizabeth Fitter, Tulsa, Oklahoma Anna Kathleen Fitzgerald, Hinsdale, Illinois Kathleen Michelle Fitzsimons, Glenview, Illinois Sydney Florine, Boonville, Missouri Sean Patrick Flynn, Westfield, New Jersey Madeline Grace Foley, New York, New York James William Forsen III, Saint Louis, Missouri Genevieve Solenne Fougerousse, Rijeka, Croatia Grace Adeline Sargent Franco, Brooklyn, New York Abraham Franco-Hernandez, Tijuana, Mexico Page Hammond Freeman, Ashland, Massachusetts Rebecca Amber Fried, Chevy Chase, Maryland Desereé K. Frink-Larcart, San Antonio, Texas Elizabeth Grace Fry, Towson, Maryland Katherine Marie Fynes, Chevy Chase, Maryland Hope Elizabeth Gallagher, cum laude, Larchmont, New York Jack Seamus Gallagher, Wellesley, Massachusetts Margaret Lynn Gallagher, Goshen, Indiana Owen William Gannon, Fairfield, Connecticut Morgan Anne Gantt, Berwyn, Pennsylvania Lingxiao (Linda) Gao, cum laude, Beijing, People's Republic of China Isabella Grace Garcia, Flagstaff, Arizona Nathalie Marie Garcia, Lawrence, Massachusetts Grace Olivia Gasper, Playa Del Rey, California Dominic James Gaziano, magna cum laude, Newton, Massachusetts Kristen Aya Geary, magna cum laude, Chadds Ford, Pennsylvania MyKayla Helen-Marie Geary, cum laude, Houston, Texas Patrick Michael Geary, West Chester, Pennsylvania Gabriel Donald Gelke, Pittsford, New York Kathleen Hanna Gerberry, Avon, Ohio Delaney E. Gibbons, Chicago, Illinois Joshua Gilchrist, Chantilly, Virginia Samantha K. Gillis, Greensboro, North Carolina Jacqueline Rae Glago Fournier, San Juan, Puerto Rico Martha Grace Gluck, cum laude, San Marino, California

Mary Katherine Godfrey, summa cum laude, Elizabethtown, Kentucky Shirley Pamela Gonzalez, Brooklyn, New York Luisana Maria Gonzalez DiTillio, New York, New York Jonathan Samuel Goodloe, Buffalo, New York Ryan Marie Good, Jenkintown, Pennsylvania Isabelle Maree Grassel, West Sacramento, California Reilly McTigue Gray, Point Lookout, New York Madisan G. Green, Collegeville, Pennsylvania Elizabeth Anne Gregory, cum laude, Charlotte, North Carolina Savannah Gregory, magna cum laude, Janesville, Wisconsin Adam Christopher Griffin, cum laude, San Carlos, California George Louis Griffith, South Bend, Indiana Jack Gerrard Griffiths, summa cum laude, Dallas, Texas Samantha Anne Grocock, Granger, Indiana Karyme Michelle Grosso, Mission, Texas Alysa Marie Guffey, Indianapolis, Indiana Van Joseph Gundersen, Champaign, Illinois Nicolas Alejandro Gutierrez, Los Angeles, California Anna Natalia Guzman, cum laude, Lake Zurich, Illinois Paige Elizabeth Haeflinger, Elmhurst, Illinois Caitlyn Ann Hagerty, Glenview, Illinois Emma Margaret Hamilton, Westfield, New Jersey Michael David Hanisch, Tulsa, Oklahoma Emily Elisabeth Hannon, cum laude, Cary, North Carolina John Joseph Harding, Granger, Indiana Kelly Andrea Harris, cum laude, Fort Lauderdale, Florida Nora Kathryn Hayes, cum laude, Avon, New York Corrine Grace Hays, cum laude, Indianapolis, Indiana Zijie He, Foshan, People's Republic of China Caitlin Anne Heaney, magna cum laude, Maple Grove, Minnesota Joseph Michael Heck, Carmel, Indiana Matthew James Heilman, Carmel, Indiana Elizabeth L. Heldt, magna cum laude, West Chester, Pennsylvania Ramon Shelton Henderson, Bakersfield, California Diana Rose Harrison Heyden, Arlington Heights, Illinois Kathryn Mackenzie Heyser, Des Plaines, Illinois William Michael Hibbs, Fort Myers, Florida Miguel Armand Allan Hoch, Houston, Texas Maura Rose Hogaboom, summa cum laude, Arlington Heights, Illinois Madison Holdsworth, Cerritos, California Charles Jacob House, summa cum laude, White Lake, Michigan Cydney Marie Howard, Dublin, Ohio Pierce Edward Hoyda, cum laude, Darien, Connecticut Luke Allan Huglin, Portland, Oregon Regan Mary Hultquist, cum laude, Hinsdale, Illinois José Manuel Humbert Cabarcos, Panama, Panama Tristan YuXuen Huo, Monterey Park, California Brendan Chikara Hurley, Indianapolis, Indiana Jack Rockne Hurley, South Bend, Indiana Anna Marie Hurt, cum laude, Dallas, Texas Mireille Marie Ibrahim, East Brunswick, New Jersey Leah Mae Ingle, Mishawaka, Indiana Ryan Drake Ingraham, Overland Park, Kansas Mary Helen Irvin, River Forest, Illinois Henry Reid Jackson, London, England Henry Harris Jacobs, Big Sky, Montana Tess Jacobs, Naperville, Illinois

Scott Michael Jacobs, Richland, Washington Aaron Matthew Jalca, cum laude, Orlando, Florida Madeline Ruth Janki, Atlanta, Georgia Joseph Scott Jegier, Charlotte, North Carolina John Riley Jennings, Three Forks, Montana Mary Jerome, summa cum laude, Falmouth, Maine Eleanor Jew, Portland, Oregon Ian Michael Johnston, Corpus Christi, Texas Julia Catherine Johnston, magna cum laude, San Anselmo, California Gretchen Elizabeth Jones, Mequon, Wisconsin Eduardo Stefano Jones Garcia Maritano, Panama City, Panama Ameena Jovonovich, cum laude, Fargo, North Dakota Mariko Grace Jurcsak, Waipahu, Hawaii Luke Michael Kabele, Portland, Oregon Amanda Kabous, Terre Haute, Indiana Erik Thor Kaiser, cum laude, Staten Island, New York Mahati Kalaparthy, Bangalore, India Nancy Eileen Kane, Oak Lawn, Illinois Ali Mete Karaman, Istanbul, Turkev Shannon Megan Kasun, Neptune, New Jersey Oliver Adam Kearns, Princeton, New Jersey Alexis Caroline Kelly, summa cum laude, Newport Beach, California E.J. Kelly, Santa Cruz, California Spencer William Kelly, magna cum laude, San Anselmo, California Taylor Jefferson Kelly, Spokane, Washington Trevor Paul Kelly, Nashua, New Hampshire Summer Lynette Kerksick, Chicago, Illinois Brian Timothy Kerns, West Chester, Pennsylvania Michael Joseph Kerosky, Sagamore Hills, Ohio Cassie Hegarty Keyes, Ridgewood, New Jersey Farah Riad Zuhair Khashman, Amman, Jordan Yoolim Kim, Seoul, Republic of Korea Harrison John Kimatian, Dallas, Texas Emma Isabelle King, Basking Ridge, New Jersey Ronan Patrick King, Beverly, Massachusetts Ethan Joseph Kirsch, Terre Haute, Indiana Savanna Rose Klee, cum laude, Victor, New York Keelin Clancy Klocke, cum laude, Phoenix, Arizona Claire Marie Kloska, Granger, Indiana John Christopher Klym, magna cum laude, Rocky River, Ohio Cole Patrick Kmet, Barrington, Illinois Lucie Marie Kneip, cum laude, North Bend, Ohio Jack Andrew Knipe, Saint Petersburg, Florida Kaylan Alexanne Knott, San Antonio, Texas Byunghyun Ko, Seongnam, Republic of Korea Spencer Lynch Koehl, cum laude, Rochester, New York Branden Edward Kohnle, magna cum laude, Olathe, Kansas Evan Robert Kozel, Folsom, California Caroline Frances Kranick, summa cum laude, Jessup, Pennsvlvania Asha Lauren LaBine, Elmhurst, Illinois Gordon Alan Lander, cum laude, South Bend, Indiana Henry Thomas Langbo, cum laude, Columbus, Georgia Harrison Larkins, Los Angeles, California *Ava Beret Larsen, Hudson, Wisconsin Daniel Alejandro Lau, Kenner, Louisiana

Patrick Daniel Lawler, Wilmette, Illinois Ciara Elizabeth Lawlor, cum laude, Summit, New Jersey Randall Lazzaro, Colts Neck, New Jersey Alyssa Love Lee, Warner Robins, Georgia Andrew Juyoon Lee, Seoul, Republic of Korea Anna Seung Ha Lee, Oklahoma City, Oklahoma Patrick Owen Lee, Northville, Michigan Alexa Laurie Lemieux, Fleming Island, Florida Margaret O'Leary Lenhart, magna cum laude, Defiance, Ohio Destiny Nicole Lerner, Selmer, Tennessee Anqi Li, Chengdu, Sichuan, People's Republic of China Xingi Liao, magna cum laude, Chengdu, People's Republic of China Ethan Ledyard Lindley, magna cum laude, South Bend, Indiana Marist Liufau, Kalihi, Hawaii Taylor B. Locust, Fort Gibson, Oklahoma Jack McDonald Loesch, summa cum laude, Westlake, Ohio Patrick Henry Lomeli, Indianapolis, Indiana Kendall Irene Lubkeman, London, England Thomas Luciano, Jr., Sandy Hook, Connecticut Emily Victoria Lugg, cum laude, Wilmington, Delaware Jacob Tyler Lukacek, Mokena, Illinois Tianji Eleanor Lukins, San Francisco, California Jordan Paige Lydon, cum laude, Hopewell, Pennsylvania Cavan Patricia Lynch, Holmdel, New Jersey Daniel Joseph Lynch, Cocoa Beach, Florida Adler Elizabeth Maher, cum laude, Saint Louis, Missouri Ireland Majewski, Lake Orion, Michigan Niam Hiru Malkani, Indianapolis, Indiana Benjamin Jack Malloy, Naperville, Illinois James Ryan Mancini, summa cum laude, Woodstock, Georgia Nicholas Kerin Mannion, Syracuse, New York *Daniela Mantica, Managua, Nicaragua Elizabeth Marie Maroshick, Buffalo, New York Michael John Marrujo, Orange, California Annika Helen Marshall, magna cum laude, Happy Valley, Oregon Elizabeth Lonnie Martin, Oswego, New York Anabel Grace Martinez, cum laude, Larchmont, New York Beau Anthony Martinez, Henderson, Colorado João Pedro Martins Fernandes, São Paulo, Brazil James Ronald Masanek, summa cum laude, Liberty Township, Ohio *Hayden Shaun Mascarenhas, Pune, India Eva Anastasia Massey, Chicago, Illinois Valentin Matveev, Las Vegas, Nevada Elizabeth Joan May, cum laude, Melrose, Massachusetts Paolo Giorgio Mazzara, cum laude, Stamford, Connecticut Jane Abigail McAvoy, Potomac, Maryland Madison Olivia McBride, magna cum laude, Dallas, Texas Ryan Michael McCabe, Nanuet, New York David Yohana McCanna, Overland Park, Kansas Katherine Ann McCarthy, Sudbury, Massachusetts Andrew Thomas McClimon, New Albany, Ohio Marina McCormack, cum laude, Naperville, Illinois Alice Irene McCullough, magna cum laude, Brookfield, Wisconsin Jack Tymon McDermott, Milford, Connecticut Colin Michael McDonald, summa cum laude, Elkhart, Indiana Daniel Joseph McFarlane, Pembroke Pines, Florida

COLLEGE OF ARTS AND LETTERS

......

Brendan Joseph McFeely, cum laude, Orinda, California Mannion Elise McGinley, cum laude, New City, New York Zachary Stephen McKay, San Mateo, California Gregory Augustus McKenna, Jr., magna cum laude, Brookfield, Connecticut Jacqueline Carmel McKenna, London, England Jonathan Michael McKenna, Johnsburg, Illinois Julia Aileen McKenna, summa cum laude, South Bend, Indiana Quinn Hessert McKenna, cum laude, North Palm Beach, Florida Cameron Robert McLeod, Helena, Montana Kaden Daniel McMillan, Ocala, Florida Megan Elizabeth McNally, Arlington Heights, Illinois Madeline MacNaughton Means, Fayetteville, New York Hattie Rose Meehan, Houston, Texas Mark Daniel Mehochko, cum laude, Morris, Illinois Elizabeth Kathleen Mellor, cum laude, South Bend, Indiana Madison Mercado, San Diego, California Timothy Joseph Aguilar Merkle, Castle Pines, Colorado Alexandra Beyer Merrigan, Newton, Massachusetts Elizabeth Jane Messman, magna cum laude, Urbandale, Iowa Meredith Kathleen Meyer, magna cum laude, Cincinnati, Ohio Sophia Marie Michetti, magna cum laude, Maumee, Ohio Megan Jaye Mikuen, Melbourne, Florida Claire Delaney Miller, cum laude, Prosper, Texas Elizabeth Rose Miller, cum laude, Arlington, Virginia Jane Elisabeth Miller, summa cum laude, Wayne, Pennsylvania John Dwyer Minson, Jr., Atlanta, Georgia Alexa Diane Mogan, summa cum laude, Bartlett, Illinois Elizabeth Marie Molyneaux, Bettendorf, Iowa Ellie Mooney, Pittsford, New York Sean Liam Moran, Rutherford, New Jersey Ava Elena Moreno, El Paso, Texas Drew William Morgan, Clarksville, Tennessee Christian Bechtel Morrison, Redlands, California Alejandro Luis Mujica Vierci, Asuncion, Paraguay Ryan Christopher Mulshine, Riverside, Connecticut Carlos Benito Co Murga, cum laude, Singapore, Singapore Margaret Sharron Murray, Chardon, Ohio Carolyn Elizabeth Nagengast, Bloomfield, Nebraska Sofia Maria Nakfoor, summa cum laude, Naples, Florida Benjamin Paul Nash, San Diego, California Javier Alejandro Nater Alvarado, Dorado, Puerto Rico Veronica Lee Navarro, South Bend, Indiana Madison Jenny Nemeth, South Bend, Indiana Thien Thanh Nguyen, cum laude, Lawrenceville, Georgia Kyle John Nicgorski, Herndon, Virginia Graydon Tyler Nichols, Oradell, New Jersey Peyton Claire Nielsen, cum laude, Oak Forest, Illinois Catherine Ann Nilsen, Laguna Hills, California Yiyi Niu, cum laude, Beijing, People's Republic of China Oscar Anthony Noem, South Bend, Indiana John Patrick Nolan, Wayne, New Jersey Alexander Joseph Nour, Fombell, Pennsylvania Caroline Grace O'Brien, cum laude, Yorktown Heights, New York Jasmine Angelica O'Brien, Kahuluim, Hawaii Robert Thomas O'Brien, Upper Saint Clair, Pennsylvania Camille Montgomery Odle, Indianapolis, Indiana Madilynn Nichole O'Hara, magna cum laude, Chelsea, Michigan

Grace Oh, Seongnam, Republic of Korea Olivia Marie Okunak, Oakland, New Jersey John Francis O'Leary, Palm City, Florida Michael Anthony O'Loughlin, magna cum laude, Norfolk, Massachusetts Parker Graham Olson, Alexandria, Minnesota Aidan James O'Malley, summa cum laude, Wheaton, Illinois Brian Christopher O'Neill, Jr., cum laude, Williston Park, New York Chloe Elisabeth Onorato, magna cum laude, New Milford, Connecticut *Angela Opoku Dapaah, Greensboro, North Carolina Anva Katarina Orsic, Palm Beach Gardens, Florida Natalie Ortega, Nanuet, New York Valeria Isabelle Ortiz Ocasio, San Juan, Puerto Rico Audrey Kathleen O'Shaughnessy, Mission Hills, Kansas Macy Elizabeth Owens, Mandeville, Louisiana Gabriel Kaya Ozaki, Cave Creek, Arizona Caroline Jean Paige, Bloomfield Hills, Michigan Talha Y. Pala, Fort Lauderdale, Florida Chevenne MaKenzie Parker, Spokane Valley, Washington Kathryn Bridget Pasquinelli, cum laude, Orland Park, Illinois Connor Joseph Patrick, cum laude, Latham, New York Dina Elizabeth Paul, River Forest, Illinois Bridget Crawford Paulmann, Fairfield, Connecticut Thomas Francis Peilert, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania Anthony Francisco Perez, San Diego, California Elizabeth Grace Perna, cum laude, Basking Ridge, New Jersey Kenzie Nikole Phillips, Tokyo, Japan Madeline Margaret Phillips, Wilmette, Illinois Renee Clare Pierson, magna cum laude, Scottsdale, Arizona Yvette M. Pino, Laguna, New Mexico Lauren Pizzella, Greenwich, Connecticut Evan Micheal Ploeckelman, Tomahawk, Wisconsin Benjamin Stephen Poag, summa cum laude, Saint Louis, Missouri Matthew Everett Pond, Strathmere, New Jersey Jesse Jiaoping Poorman, Granger, Indiana Emmet McCall Powell, Manhattan Beach, California Robert James Pozzuto, New Wilmington, Pennsylvania Maria Therese Pratt, magna cum laude, Niles, Michigan Sabrina Rose Pucillo, Summit, New Jersey Ryan Eamon Quan, cum laude, Merrick, New York Nola Elizabeth Quinn, cum laude, Newton, Massachusetts Brenden Joseph Quirk, Louisville, Kentucky Graham Nicholas Ragsdale, Nashville, Tennessee Christina Anne Randazzo, cum laude, Bay Village, Ohio Elizabeth Rangel Fernandez, South Bend, Indiana John Patrick Raster, South Bend, Indiana Claire Elizabeth Reid, cum laude, Verona, Wisconsin Sarah Sophia Reidy, Brentwood, Tennessee Claire M. Reilly, Voorheesville, New York Grace Kathleen Reilly, Burr Ridge, Illinois Trinity Maeve Reilly, Houston, Texas Lindsey Grace Reina, magna cum laude, Atlanta, Georgia Kaela Marie Pereira Reisch, cum laude, Claremont, California Jake Timothy Renfree, Knoxville, Tennessee Zulema Reyes, Santa Ana, California Christopher John Ellis Reynders, Dallas, Texas

Hannah Jane Reynolds, cum laude, Rumson, New Jersey Belén Riberas Orjales, Madrid, Spain Mary Martha Rice, South Bend, Indiana Sadie Lynn Richardson, Minneapolis, Minnesota Thomas Christian Richter, magna cum laude, Columbus, Ohio Shelby Riehle, cum laude, La Porte, Indiana Veronica Rose Ringlein, Lancaster, Pennsylvania Luca Nicholas Ripani, Chicago, Illinois Claudia Cecilia Rivera, Miami, Florida Gabriela Sofia Rivera, Clinton, New Jersey Anthony Michael Rivetti, cum laude, Cranberry Township, Pennsylvania Sara Elizabeth Robinson, Newport Beach, California Elizabeth Rodriguez, Powder Springs, Georgia Nicholas Thane Roland, Virginia Beach, Virginia Andrea Romero, Chicago, Illinois Daniel Thomas Romito, Royal Oak, Michigan Connor J. Rooney, Wilmette, Illinois Patrick Christopher Rotsching, Cincinnati, Ohio Grace Anna Genia Rozembajgier, cum laude, Carmel, Indiana Nicholas John Ruhling, Rochester, New York Isabel Ruiz Maiz, El Paso, Texas Christopher Francis Russo, magna cum laude, Reading, Pennsylvania Kiera Grace Russo, magna cum laude, New Canaan, Connecticut Anna Grace Ryan, Libertyville, Illinois Gabriella Marie Saladino, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania Rachel Nicole Salamone, summa cum laude, Hebron, Connecticut John Michael Salem, Chagrin Falls, Ohio Samuel James Salentine, Carmel, Indiana Nathalie Frances Sampson, cum laude, Kalamazoo, Michigan Andrea Cristina Sanchez Tercero, Managua, Nicaragua Lauren Lee Sanderson, Kensington, New Hampshire Rachael O. Sanyaolu, Charlotte, North Carolina Cade A. Sasse, Byron, Illinois Steven Samuel Sayles, Oneida, New York Aerin Taylor Scalco, San Diego, California Thacher H. Scannell, Stamford, Connecticut Mary Grace Scartz, summa cum laude, Grayson, Georgia Luke James Schafer, magna cum laude, Williamston, Michigan Maximus Cole Schalit, Palm Coast, Florida Olivia Genevieve Schatz, Sea Cliff, New York Emma Nicole Schettig, Woodbine, Maryland Bianca Silva Schmidt, Excelsior, Minnesota Maya Catherine Schofield, Annapolis, Maryland Molly Marie Schrock, Saint Louis, Missouri Delaney Marie Schroeder, Kennewick, Washington Molly Schroeder, San Diego, California Elijah Cole Schwinghammer, cum laude, Chatham, New Jersey Shannon Hayley Scott, magna cum laude, Rockville, Maryland Anupriya Seksaria, magna cum laude, Mumbai, India Natalie Morrissey Selover, magna cum laude, Atlanta, Georgia Alex Richard Sette, Cedarburg, Wisconsin Mary Eileen Sgroi, summa cum laude, South Bend, Indiana Jingyao Shan, cum laude, Harbin, People's Republic of China Allison Nicole Sharp, Hamilton, Ohio Tyler Kole Shea, Dallas, Texas William Joseph Shea, Pittsford, New York

......

Nathan Thomas Shemwell, Tuscaloosa, Alabama Haotian Sheng, Shenyang, People's Republic of China Piper Therese Shine, Littleton, Colorado Kelly Ann Shinnick, Libertyville, Illinois Gavin Michael Shust, Walden, New York Gretchen Elizabeth Siegel, Denver, Colorado Michael Warren Simon, Memphis, Tennessee Liam A. Sisk, Manhattan, New York Lauren Caroline Skolos, Eau Claire, Wisconsin Margaret Veronica Sluzas, Downers Grove, Illinois Caroline Grace Smith, magna cum laude, Forest Hill, Maryland Dominique Marquis Smith, El Paso, Texas Elizabeth Gabrielle Smith, Kennesaw, Georgia Julia Tyler Smith, New Orleans, Louisiana Madeline McKenna Smith, Winnetka, Illinois Sarajane Smith, Laredo, Texas Malachi Jade Snyder, Dallas, Texas Madeline Rose Solkey, Granger, Indiana Ana Melinda Sosa Humbert, Panama City, Panama *Ryan Alexander Spees, San Diego, California Lauren Spencer, magna cum laude, Randolph, New Jersey Teresa Loretta Spesia, Joliet, Illinois James Parker Spoonmore, Zionsville, Indiana Anna Caroline Sproule, Wexford, Pennsylvania Chloe Annecy Stafford, Larchmont, New York Elizabeth Ann Steffensmeier, magna cum laude, Columbus, Ohio Peter Ciletti Steigerwald, Colorado Springs, Colorado Shand Kelly Stephens, summa cum laude, Tiburon, California Sierra Lucrectia Leann Stinson, Spokane, Washington Rachel Renee Stockford, cum laude, Clinton, Michigan Katherine Josephine Stoelk, Urbandale, Iowa Christopher Charles Stokes, Wilmington, Massachusetts Benjamin Sullivan, Fairfield, Connecticut Yuanrui Sun, cum laude, Wuhan, People's Republic of China Zhetong Sun, Zhengzhou, People's Republic of China Anoop Phanikrishna Sunkara, magna cum laude, Rochester, New York Alyssa Maria Sutanto, Redmond, Washington Andrew James Sveda, cum laude, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania *Caroline Swenson, London, England Emily Swiatek, Auckland, New Zealand Alexander James Swiderski, magna cum laude, Brookfield, Wisconsin Kayla Rene Swiderski, magna cum laude, Hau'ula, Hawai'i Christopher Berinyuy Tangka, Dacula, Georgia Samuel Patrick Taylor, magna cum laude, Evanston, Illinois Eliana Kathleen Temeles, magna cum laude, Granger, Indiana Mary Kathryn Temple, cum laude, Carmel, Indiana Ethan DeBruicker Terrell, Atlanta, Georgia Eden Tesfay, Las Vegas, Nevada Tara Nicole Thayer, magna cum laude, Cornelius, North Carolina Grace Marie Thilken, cum laude, Mission Viejo, California Willoughby Lisabet Thom, cum laude, Hidden Hills, California Elliott Thomazin, Columbus, Nebraska Carsen O. Thompson, Connersville, Indiana *Maxwell Bruce Thompson, South Bend, Indiana Frank Alexander Thornton, cum laude, Virginia Beach, Virginia Glen Kermit Till III, Madison, Mississippi Danielle T. Tirado, Deer Park, New York

COLLEGE OF ARTS AND LETTERS

Mia Taimur Tiwana, Dhahran, Saudi Arabia Jing Tong, cum laude, Clifton Park, New York Hannah Rae Tonsor, Jerseyville, Illinois Victoria Marian Tontcheva, Las Vegas, Nevada Vincenzo Antonio Torsiello, Mesa, Arizona Michael J. Trahanas, Riverside, Connecticut Claire Olivia Trustey, Wenham, Massachusetts Connor Nicholas Tsikitas, Bloomfield, New Jersey Theresa Grace Tulsiak, cum laude, Tampa, Florida Aisha Tunkara, Sun Prairie, Wisconsin Monica Turner, Monterrey, Mexico Thomas Hamilton Turner, Tampa, Florida Abigail Marie Urban, magna cum laude, Brookfield, Wisconsin Lauren Anne Vallace, Wilmette, Illinois Ryan C. Van Kirk, cum laude, Arlington, Virginia Elizabeth Lee VanKammen, summa cum laude, Kenosha, Wisconsin Cecilia Lancaster Velander, Boston, Massachusetts *Christopher Gerard Velotta, Jr., Chesterland, Ohio Theresa Marie Villa, Palm City, Florida Andrea Nicole Ynares Villalon, Manila, Philippines Henry Cullen Visconsi, South Bend, Indiana Alexa Jamileah Vittiglio, Lynnfield, Massachusetts John Christopher Wackowski, Lafayette, California Brian Sullivan Walsh, Arlington Heights, Illinois Christopher William Walsh, Chapel Hill, North Carolina Mary Kathleen Walsh, Rochester, New York Riley Patrick Walsh, cum laude, Lexington, Massachusetts Rachel Zhang Wang, cum laude, Watertown, Massachusetts Ziyang Wang, cum laude, Shanghai, People's Republic of China Komal Wani, Mumbai, India Emily Anne Ward, cum laude, Ponte Vedra Beach, Florida Emily Anne Wartner, Elmhurst, Illinois Jasmine Karin Washington, Hughesville, Maryland *Iulia Irene Wasserman, Northbrook, Illinois Xavier Everett Carter Watts, Omaha, Nebraska Juliet Marie Webb, cum laude, Larchmont, New York Augusta Scarlett Westhoff, Banner Elk, North Carolina Hunter Thomas Whaley, The Woodlands, Texas Caroline Longe Whelan, Ridgefield, Connecticut Matthew Camden White, South Bend, Indiana Victor Parreira Wicks, Seal Beach, California Emily Barnes Wilborn, Pittsford, New York *Julia Wilcox, Huntington, New York Jack Korth Williams, Rockville Centre, New York Jack T. Wilson, New Albany, Ohio Meredith Taylor Wilson, summa cum laude, Somers, New York Tyler David Wilson, New Orleans, Louisiana Mara Elizabeth Winfrey, Homewood, Illinois Justin Michael Witt, cum laude, Midland, Michigan Jacquelyn Marie Wolak, Ridgewood, New Jersey Ana Gabriela Wolfermann, Miami, Florida Marcus Alexander Woodard, Somerset, New Jersey Sualée Cherry Wright, Bronx, New York Caroline Grace Wrigley, Sewickley, Pennsylvania Austin Taylor Wyman, New Orleans, Louisiana Charlie Dwight Yockey, Springfield, Illinois Bailee Rene Zacovic, summa cum laude, Reynoldsburg, Ohio Antonio Manuel Zamora, Manila, Philippines

Martha Elizabeth Zaytoun, Raleigh, North Carolina

Yining Zhang, *magna cum laude*, Hangzhou, Zhejiang, People's Republic of China

Blake Sar Ziegler, *magna cum laude*, New Orleans, Louisiana Andrew Richard Zimlich, *cum laude*, Charleston, South Carolina Ashley Caroline Zitnik, Robertsdale, Alabama

*Participating with his/her class

COLLEGE OF SCIENCE

THE DEGREE OF BACHELOR OF SCIENCE

Degree awarded July 31, 2022

Gabrielle Annalise Daly, Ponte Vedra Beach, Florida Griffin Budzinski Yates, Charlottesville, Virginia

Degree awarded January 8, 2023

Adviti Bali, *cum laude*, Mumbai, India Sarah Elizabeth Betts, Eden Prairie, Minnesota Christopher George Canizares, *cum laude*, Saint Petersburg, Florida

Ana Cristina del Pino Gutierrez, San Juan, Puerto Rico Kelly Gorman, cum laude, San Diego, California Abigail Louisa Guinane, San Juan Capistrano, California John Edward Keenan, summa cum laude, Glenview, Illinois Kierston Deni Kildonas, Niagara Falls, New York Anabel May Konesco, summa cum laude, Indianapolis, Indiana Troy McFarland, London, Ohio Nicolas Mjaess, summa cum laude, Jabal Lebnan, Lebanon Riley Christopher Mulshine, Longmont, Colorado Kathleen Kelly Ryan, Arlington Heights, Illinois Katherine O'Neill Shroyer, Wilmington, Delaware Noelle Rose Shroyer, Wilmington, Delaware Hunter Allen Spears, Garland, Texas Eun Suh Sung, cum laude, Dubai, United Arab Emirates Victoria Guerrero Toledo, New Berlin, Wisconsin

Candidates for degree May 21, 2023

Joshua Andualem Abebe, Houston, Texas Amanda Jade Abner, Granger, Indiana Caroline Elizabeth Aey, Youngstown, Ohio Joseph Gingoro Afuso, Corpus Christi, Texas Thomas Clifford Patrick Ahlin, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania Christopher Gregory Aiello, *summa cum laude*, New York, New York Nicholas Andrew Albrinck, Cincinnati, Ohio Arafat Feisel Aliyi, Alexandria, Virginia Hawraa Nadhum Al Janabi, *cum laude*, Martinez, California

Margaret Edith Allen, cum laude, Carol Stream, Illinois Oumayma Habib Al-Shamary, Osceola, Indiana Laurel Emily Ammond, Saint Charles, Missouri Christina Hyokyung An, Rolling Hills Estates, California Aidan Joseph Anderson, Rye, New York Kayla Christine Anderson, Fayetteville, Georgia Nicholas Kyle Andrysiak, South Bend, Indiana Natalia Giacinta Angelucci, San Salvador, El Salvador Shea Alessandra Aquilano, Carmel, Indiana Ariana Joy Arce, Cedar Lake, Indiana Jane Sanchez Archibeck, Salt Lake City, Utah Camden Walker Arnold, summa cum laude, Norwalk, Iowa Noah Abel Baca, Longmont, Colorado Kanisha Shivone Bahierathan, cum laude, Fishkill, New York Patrick Bahk, Jr., Seattle, Washington Elizabeth Rose Baier, cum laude, Tinley Park, Illinois Jaden C. Bailey, Hillsborough, New Jersey

Kirsten Nashira Bains Williams, Coral Springs, Florida Ian Alexander Baker, Granger, Indiana Isabella Lauren Balder, Maple Grove, Minnesota Camryn Rae Barnett, Noblesville, Indiana Logan Alexis Barrios, Marrero, Louisiana Marliece Rose Barrios, Glendora, California Henry Joseph Bates, Westfield, Indiana Daniel Henry Baudendistel, Saint Louis, Missouri Olivia Ann Baumberger, Indianapolis, Indiana Matthew James Baumstark, magna cum laude, Glenview, Illinois Michael Emre Bektas, London, England Sara Marie Bennett, Northville, Michigan Amy Catherine Bernard, cum laude, Granger, Indiana Malia Kathrvn Bissen, Madison, Wisconsin Chessley Blaine Blacklock, New Haven, Vermont Sarah Marie Bohling, magna cum laude, Brookfield, Connecticut Emilia-Maria Alexandrovna Bondarenko, Buffalo Grove, Illinois Julie Anne Bottarini, Aurora, Illinois Sophie Kavaneh Bouldoukian, Bakersfield, California Rebecca Shelby Boyle, Troy, Michigan Grace Elizabeth Bradley, Centerville, Ohio Benjamin Joseph Breschi, Windsor, Pennsylvania Conner B. Brinkley, Agoura Hills, California Grace Marie Bronner, Wilton, Connecticut Bryce Katz Brophy, Saline, Michigan Melissa Emily Brown, cum laude, Gainesville, Florida Trever Trent Brown, Ocala, Florida Hallie Danielle Buckner, Huntington Woods, Michigan Ashley Vanessa-Anna Bullington, cum laude, Damascus, Maryland Nicholas John Buranicz, Roselle, Illinois Gabriella W. Burleigh, Tampa, Florida Ava Lily Butterbaugh, Mission Viejo, California Sean Thomas Calagna, cum laude, Cohoes, New York Ana Calderon Raisbeck, cum laude, Bogotá, Colombia Zachary David Calvert, Urbandale, Iowa Ryan Thomas Campbell, Carmel, Indiana *Halen Calixtro Carbonel, Dededo, Guam Claire Elisabeth Carhart, Park City, Utah Josiah Aidan Castillo, cum laude, San Ramon, California Thomas Joseph Catapano, cum laude, Beach Haven, New Jersey Matthew William Cauley, Erie, Pennsylvania Jane Helen Caulfield, summa cum laude, Edmonton, Alberta, Canada Buyi Chen, Shanghai, People's Republic of China Constance Peace Chen, cum laude, Rochester, Minnesota Mary Elizabeth Chen, Allen, Texas Izzy Cheng, Beijing, People's Republic of China William M. Cheong, Naperville, Illinois Shreyas Kalmadi Chetan, Jacksonville, Florida William Youngin Chin, cum laude, Glenview, Illinois Charles Joseph Chmelik, Wheaton, Illinois Michael Francis Chmiel, Westfield, Indiana Sarah T. Chong, magna cum laude, Chattanooga, Tennessee Brandon Vincent Chou, cum laude, Louisville, Kentucky James Patrick Chrisman, Denver, Colorado Natalie Therese Christiansen, magna cum laude, Parker, Colorado

COLLEGE OF SCIENCE

Maryna Irene Chuma, New Hope, Pennsylvania Nathaniel Murray Cieplik, summa cum laude, Longmeadow, Massachusetts Julia Marie Cipollone, Bethesda, Maryland Caitlin Elizabeth Clancy, cum laude, Westfield, New Jersey Nicholas Jude Clark, Eugene, Oregon Alejandro Gabriel Claure De La Zerda, Orland Park, Illinois Brian Francis Closkey, magna cum laude, Manasquan, New Jersey Catherine O'Brien Coffey, Chagrin Falls, Ohio Olivia Lorelei Cole, Arlington Heights, Illinois Liam Patrick Collins, La Grange Park, Illinois Patrick Steven Conway, cum laude, Center Point, Iowa Callie Anne Coors, Garden City, New York Abigail Grace Cousins, Bourbonnais, Illinois John Sam Crilly, Shrewsbury, New Jersey Lauren Marie Crowe, Dayton, Ohio Shannon Arielle Culbert, cum laude, Toms River, New Jersey Patricia Majella Curtin, cum laude, Westchester, New York Caroline Margaret Cutler, Saint Louis, Missouri Jonathan F. Daly, Eagle, Colorado Emma Carolyn Danes, summa cum laude, Old Lyme, Connecticut Anne Frances Dant, Batavia, Illinois Alyssa Marie Davis, Elizabethtown, Kentucky Jessica Elizabeth Davis, Orefield, Pennsylvania Carter Laurence Day, Grafton, Wisconsin Jimena de la Fuente, Frisco, Texas Wendellyn Itzel De León Cifuentes, Santa Ana, California Alexandra Isabel DeAngelis, magna cum laude, Whippany, New Jersey Eva Shaeffer Deegan, Cedar Rapids, Iowa Michaela Elizabeth Delaney, Lisle, Illinois Cairns Sunilbhai Desai, magna cum laude, Florence, South Carolina Paige Anne DeVoe, Westport, Connecticut David Antonio Dias, cum laude, Redmond, Washington Massimo Dante DiCaprio, cum laude, Fonda, New York Tega Daniel Diejomaoh, Corpus Christi, Texas Elsa Victoria Discua Santos, Comayagua, Honduras Alex Michael Dittmar, summa cum laude, Oglesby, Illinois Abigail Sophie Dobies, Newton, Massachusetts Joseph Patrick Dobrydney, Fairfax, Virginia Caroline Ann Docherty, Chicago, Illinois Phoebe Catherine Dodge, Rumford, Rhode Island Conor Michael Doherty, Muff, Ireland John Paul Doran, magna cum laude, Omaha, Nebraska Alexandra Marie Dosch, South Bend, Indiana Samantha Lee Drever, Kildeer, Illinois Elizabeth Marie D'sa, magna cum laude, Dublin, Ohio Grace Sylvia Ducat, Kernersville, North Carolina Karina Lauren Duffy, cum laude, Camarillo, California Jennifer Chineze Eburuoh, Newtown Square, Pennsylvania Hezekiah Luvyn Edwards, Stafford, Texas Anthony Elizalde Marcial, Chicago, Illinois Christopher Thompson Elwell, New York, New York Emily Erin Epperson, Friendswood, Texas Zachary Robert Evans, Arlington Heights, Illinois Olivia J. Fabry, De Pere, Wisconsin Zachary John Fandel, Tampa, Florida

Weike Fang, magna cum laude, Shenzhen, People's Republic of China Natalie Fernandez, Newark, New Jersey Luke Anthony Ferrante, Huntsville, Alabama Meghan Kelley Figueras, Annapolis, Maryland Julia Payant Finster, Saint Petersburg, Florida Jack Thomas Fitzpatrick, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania Alyssa Rose Fiume, cum laude, Upper Saddle River, New Jersey David Michael Fletcher, cum laude, Quakertown, Pennsylvania Alexa G. Fowler, Newtown Square, Pennsylvania Annemarie Bridget Foy, cum laude, Mountain View, California Justin Adam Freking, magna cum laude, Cincinnati, Ohio Lauren Marie Fricker, Akron, Ohio Jake Charles Fuehrmeyer, Schereville, Indiana Clarissa Iliana Fuentes, magna cum laude, Rowlett, Texas Collin Christopher Funck, cum laude, Saint Louis, Missouri Lauren Ann Gaertner, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania James Alexander Galante, magna cum laude, Locust Valley, New York Havden T. Gallo, Brandon, Vermont Jerome Gan Shih Yi, Singapore, Singapore Gisselle Alexandra Garcia, cum laude, Niles, Illinois Isabella Ann Garcia, Fort Mill, South Carolina Elizabeth Mary Gasiorowski, Wenham, Massachusetts Julia Elizabeth Gattozzi, Stow, Ohio Drue Elaine Gautreau, Saint Amant, Louisiana William Charles Geoffroy, Colorado Springs, Colorado Marie Gerges, cum laude, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania Victoria Rose Gevaudan, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania Shannon Elizabeth Gibson, magna cum laude, Poughkeepsie, New York Lillian Grace Gile, Mercer Island, Washington Mary Caroline Gillen, New Orleans, Louisiana Ella Catherine Gilles, Fairfax, Virginia James Francis Gilman, New Braunfels, Texas Jonathan Paul Gilman, New Braunfels, Texas Henry Peter Glunz, Yardley, Pennsylvania Isabella Cristina Gomez Gonzalez, Doral, Florida Noah Everett Gonring, Madison, Wisconsin Chevenne Isabelle Gonzales, Colorado Springs, Colorado Anne Elizabeth Gordon, magna cum laude, Overland Park, Kansas Grace Margaret Gorman, Chicago, Illinois Marie Ruth Grasse, Elmhurst, Illinois Nicholas Philip Greely, Cincinnati, Ohio Megan Elizabeth Green, Pendleton, Indiana Peter Joseph Guerra, Jr., Schertz, Texas Mary Katherine Guinan, South Bend, Indiana Gabriela Wiktoria Gunka, Burbank, Illinois Rachel Gutierrez, Santa Ana, California Catherine Elizabeth Hammond, Reno, Nevada Leea M. Hanks, Leesburg, Florida Brookelyn Marjorie Hanley, cum laude, Thousand Oaks, California Kaiya Alexis Hansen, magna cum laude, Aurora, Illinois Matthew Kent Harfmann, Mantorville, Minnesota Jasmine Briana Harris, Lakeland, Florida Joseph Francis Harris, cum laude, Bloomington, Illinois Carson Rogers Hasbrouck, Altadena, California

Jonathan Daniel Hauke, Henderson, Kentucky David Andrew Haungs, summa cum laude, Manlius, New York Julia Elizabeth Hawthorne, Saratoga, New York Robert Clayton Hayden, Madison, Connecticut Cristina Laura Hayes Meizoso, Madrid, Spain Quinton Hayre, Seattle, Washington Jack Michael Heatherman, Newnan, Georgia Isabelle Grace Lally Hedrich, Glenview, Illinois Elizabeth Maureen Heffernan, cum laude, Brookfield, Wisconsin Theresa Marie Heidenreich, magna cum laude, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania Matthew Louis Hennessey, Norwood, Massachusetts Joseph James Henning, New Carlisle, Indiana Nicole Erin Heredia, Mumbai, India Caroline Sarah Hergenrether, Double Oak, Texas Dana Michelle Hergenrother, Champaign, Illinois Miriam Hernandez, Montevallo, Alabama Megan Lucille Hilbert, magna cum laude, Denver, Colorado Nathaniel Arthur Hiott, Central, South Carolina Rosie Ho, cum laude, Lawrenceville, Georgia Lauren Victoria Hollmer, cum laude, Clifton Park, New York Carolyn Rose Homolka, magna cum laude, Avon Lake, Ohio Sarah Anne Honegger, cum laude, Morton, Illinois Lucas Scott Hopkins, Friendswood, Texas Carter Jay Hrabrick, Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania Waniya LaRyn Hudson, Greece, New York Emily Simona Hunt, Schaumburg, Illinois Uriel Salazar Ibarra, Waco, Texas Elias Christopher David Issa, Kingston, Jamaica Iain Cary Jahns, Auburn, Washington Elizabeth Anne Jasek, cum laude, Miamisburg, Ohio Katherine Margaret Jennings, Newport Beach, California Jack Thomas Jerit, Memphis, Tennessee Madeline Mary-Katherine Johns, Arlington, Virginia Madelyn Ann Jones, Austin, Texas Savannah Noelle Joye, Salem, Oregon Dane Andrew Juarez, Modesto, California Grace Katharine Juckniess, Edina, Minnesota William Joseph Kacey, cum laude, Hinsdale, Illinois Caroline Kathryn Kaczmarek, Bartlett, Illinois Emily Beth Kane, cum laude, Summit, New Jersey Jenna Elise Kautzky, Eagan, Minnesota Gabrielle Lynn Keller, cum laude, Ponte Vedra, Florida John Holden Kelly, Charlotte, North Carolina Margaret Marie Kelly, Westlake, Ohio Emma Louise Keppel, Charlottesville, Virginia Isabelle Joy Keren, Columbus, Ohio Casey Paul Kerr, Weiden, Germany John Paul Sameh Khouzam, Dayton, Ohio Margaret Anne Kilbane, Westlake, Ohio Nolan Michael Kinahan, Jamesville, New York Lena Mallory King, Houston, Texas Jack William Baron Kirkham, Atherton, California Anisha Claire Kishore, Old Greenwich, Connecticut Alana Klein, Elmhurst, Illinois Alexander Peter Klincewicz, cum laude, Naperville, Illinois Madeline Anne Kling, New Orleans, Louisiana Thomas Patrick Knipe, Saint Petersburg, Florida Jack Laurence Knott, magna cum laude, Mount Prospect, Illinois

Annika Campbell Knuth, Inverness, Illinois Casey Renae Knuth, Columbus, Ohio Dante Michael Komater, Round Lake Beach, Illinois Janna Marie Kotsen, cum laude, Mountain Lakes, New Jersey Hannah Marie Kowalkowski, Mokena, Illinois Emily Lynn Kozlowski, Kingsburg, California Matthew Spencer Kraft, Haddon Heights, New Jersey Victoria Alexandra Kuprewicz, cum laude, Algonquin, Illinois Abigail Marie Lanz, magna cum laude, Stillwater, Minnesota Margaret Elizabeth Latham, New Orleans, Louisiana Caroline Noelle Sonego Lavender, Arlington Heights, Illinois Hazel Hyun Jin Lee, cum laude, Chappaqua, New York Vanessa Isabella Leonardo, Marietta, Georgia Dylan James Leupi, Singapore, Singapore John Paul Lewis, South Bend, Indiana Lydia Jane Liang, magna cum laude, Niskayuna, New York John Allen Ligon, Oxford, Mississippi Rachel Elise Linton, Fullerton, California Shenghua Liu, summa cum laude, Beijing, People's Republic of China Claire Ann Lohman, Glen Ellyn, Illinois Jacob William Lowry, Gibsonia, Pennsylvania Jiaqi Lu, cum laude, Beijing, People's Republic of China Scott Francis Lucitt, Cohasset, Massachusetts Isabelle Nsambu Lukau, Phoenix, Arizona Michael James Lukowicz, cum laude, Dallas, Texas Gavriella Aviva Lund, Purchase, New York Paige Ka-Kei Luong, Millbrae, California Angela Thien An Ly, magna cum laude, Fort Wayne, Indiana Ryan Christopher Lynch, magna cum laude, Ashburn, Virginia Cameron Alexander MacKenzie, summa cum laude, Phoenix, Arizona Omar Magallanes, cum laude, Calumet City, Illinois Claire M. Mahoney, magna cum laude, Eagle River, Alaska Maxim Nikolas Manyak, Los Angeles, California Rebecca Marino, Delaware, Ohio Erin Margaret Maron, Oradell, New Jersey Brooke Renee Marquez, Santa Clarita, California Nadia Meagan Marshall, Rixeyville, Virginia Santiago S. Martinez, San Antonio, Texas Sydney Cecilia Martinez, magna cum laude, Round Rock, Texas Alexandra Marie Mei Bao Masca, Kailua, Hawaii Alexandra Rose Matarazzo, magna cum laude, Staten Island, New York Maria Catherine Matuska, cum laude, Roscoe, Illinois Adam James Mazurek, Granger, Indiana Neil James McAdams, Derry, Ireland Kyle Ean McAvoy, cum laude, Indianapolis, Indiana Benjamin George McCarthy, Lynchburg, Virginia Connie Lee McCarthy, magna cum laude, Zionsville, Indiana Ella Marie McComis, summa cum laude, Munster, Indiana Anna Everett McDonald, Minneapolis, Minnesota Garrett Clark McFadden, Germantown, Tennessee Mark James McFarlin, summa cum laude, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania Kaitlin Cecilia McGowan, cum laude, Pipersville, Pennsylvania Francis Conley McGurkin, Baltimore, Maryland Gabe K. McKenna, Johnsburg, Illinois Catherine Anne McKernan, magna cum laude, Grayslake, Illinois

COLLEGE OF SCIENCE

Elizabeth Christina Meara, cum laude, Wellesley Hills, Massachusetts Mackenzie Kathryn Mencias, magna cum laude, South Bend, Indiana Audrey Rebecca Miles, magna cum laude, Brunswick, Ohio Margaux Elise Miller, Lake Forest, Illinois Patricia Marie Miller, Buffalo Grove, Illinois Riley Shea Miller, magna cum laude, Phoenixville, Pennsylvania Daniel M. Minogue, Crystal Lake, Illinois Katherine Grace Minton, Indianapolis, Indiana Genie Margaret Leah Miraglia, Centerport, New York Joley Marie Mitchell, Rose Bud, Arkansas Lukas Gabrielius Mitrius, Bloomfield Hills, Michigan Samuel Clemens Moeller, Cincinnati, Ohio Caroline Grace Mohammed, Swansboro, North Carolina Kayleigh Morgan Monahan, magna cum laude, Roswell, Georgia Fabely Moreno, Trujillo Alto, Puerto Rico Ryan William Murdock, Chicago, Illinois Kevin Joseph Murphy, Western Springs, Illinois Matthew Murzyn, Saint Paul, Minnesota Marco Joseph Napolitano, magna cum laude, San Diego, California Andrew David Nauman, cum laude, Naperville, Illinois Benjamin Joseph Nelson, Kenosha, Wisconsin Aaron Mitchell Ney, Cincinnati, Ohio Vicky My Nguyen, New Orleans, Louisiana Alexandra Mary Noble, magna cum laude, Lighthouse Point, Florida Mathilda Mary Noone, Mercer Island, Washington Brenden M. O'Brien, Allen, Texas Holly Marie-Michi O'Brien, Haddon Heights, New Jersey Erin Regina O'Callaghan, cum laude, Cherry Hill, New Jersey Michaela Mary O'Grady, cum laude, Gulf Breeze, Florida Lilia Ann Olsick, Lemont, Illinois Ese-Onosen Omoijuanfo, Cleveland, Ohio Sophia Mae Orsinelli, cum laude, New Albany, Ohio Isabel Rose Ortiz, cum laude, Granger, Indiana Steffen Gustav Osborn, Waukee, Iowa Bohdan Robert O'Shaughnessy, magna cum laude, Denver, Colorado Kingsley Owusu Otoo, cum laude, Gainesville, Georgia Kathleen Anne Pankow, cum laude, Naperville, Illinois Daniel Pardo, magna cum laude, Chișinău, Moldova William Samuel Parker, Zionsville, Indiana Jacqueline Diane Paskowski, Staten Island, New York Camille Marie Patton, New Orleans, Louisiana Zachary Robert Pavlisin, Saint Louis, Missouri Ana Rose Peczuh, magna cum laude, Willington, Connecticut Carolina Isabel Perez, Coral Gables, Florida Rolando Perez, Jr., Brownsville, Texas Carlondrea Ferri Jean Petty, South Bend, Indiana James Paul Plaschke, Atherton, California Alex Joseph Potts, Indianapolis, Indiana William Gerard Powers, South Bend, Indiana Joseph Donald Queen, Dublin, Ohio Erin Mae Quigley, Greenwich, Connecticut Ryan Joseph Rabil, magna cum laude, Raleigh, North Carolina Griffin Charles Rashoff, Newbury Park, California Conor Michael Ratigan, Granger, Indiana

Kaysie Claire Ratliff, New Orleans, Louisiana Madeline T. Reynders, magna cum laude, Westfield, New Jersey Taylor Grace Robinson, Auburn, California Olivia Marie Robson, Saint Louis, Missouri Alejandra Isabel Rodríguez, Houston, Texas *Andrés Felipe Rodríguez Yepes, Bogotá, Colombia Edward John Roe, Traverse City, Michigan Brianna Ruiz, Los Angeles, California Rebecca Ann Ruiz, cum laude, Fort Wayne, Indiana Charles Powers Ruland, Annapolis, Maryland Nandini Anju Sadagopan, Darien, Illinois Theresa Annette Salazar, Corpus Christi, Texas Kylie Alyssa Salyino, Scottsdale, Arizona Devena Abinaya Sammanasu, Des Plaines, Illinois Edward Roland Samowitz, Port Washington, New York Jacob Suguitan San Nicolas, Inarajan, Guam Ellen Leigh Sandner, Chicago, Illinois John Christopher Sauter, Huntsville, Alabama Hannah Rose Save, Dunkirk, New York Matthew Albert Scheller, Jr., Avondale, Arizona Julia Caroline Schlueter, Atlanta, Georgia Brendan James Schwartz, magna cum laude, Overland Park, Kansas Lauren Erica Seidler, Appleton, Wisconsin Brynn Nicole Sesny, cum laude, Aurora, Ohio Vincente Anthony Shah, Granger, Indiana Jason Myers Shephard, magna cum laude, McLean, Virginia Charles Denver Shepherd, Columbus, Indiana Ian Nicholas Crumlish Shuman, summa cum laude, Village of Lakewood, Illinois Gabriela Kamaheala'i Mei Ling Siaosi, Kapolei, Hawaii Conor Xavier Sinclair, Pembroke, Bermuda Rachel Michelle Smith, Catskill, New York Joseph Michael Sorrentino, Manalapan, New Jersey *Anna Elizabeth Speckin, Olathe, Kansas Andrew Ryan Spittell, Brea, California Charlotte Claire Spraul, summa cum laude, Effingham, Illinois Diana Spulber, cum laude, Arlington Heights, Illinois Sarah Hamilton Steadman, River Forest, Illinois Isabella C. Stefanoudakis, Denver, Colorado Katharyn Rose Stefanovski, Fairview, Pennsylvania Reed William Stevens, cum laude, Grand Ledge, Michigan Sarah Elizabeth Sullivan, Moorpark, California Samuel Liam Sundman, Rockford, Michigan Jeremy Thomas Sutterer, summa cum laude, Weldon Spring, Missouri Meghan Lynn Swantkowski, magna cum laude, Houston, Texas Lucy Sophia Tarcha, summa cum laude, Lake Villa, Illinois Anthony Robert Tatarka, cum laude, Belgrade, Montana Joseph Brian Tatarka, magna cum laude, Belgrade, Montana Elaine Lindsay Teeters, cum laude, Oakwood, Ohio Jennifer Marie Tennant, Spring, Texas Benjamin Frederick Theis, Sylvania, Ohio Kyley Dorene Thomas, Fishers, Indiana Ian Kaman Tibbals, cum laude, Rye, New York William Tiller, South Bend, Indiana Geralyn Irene Timm, magna cum laude, Madrid, Iowa Christina Rose Troll, Brownsburg, Indiana James Francis Twist, summa cum laude, Buffalo, New York

COLLEGE OF SCIENCE

.....

Chinaza Anenechukwu Udekwe, Minot, North Dakota Christina Alexandra Urrea, El Paso, Texas Cassandra Paraiso Van Etten, Avon Lake, Ohio Analena Raye VanderZwaag, summa cum laude, Elkhart, Indiana Juan Carlos Vazquez, Corunna, Indiana Savannah Mary Vetterly, summa cum laude, McDonald, Pennsylvania Ryan Connor Vigilante, Potomac, Maryland Vanessa Haley Villalpando, Demotte, Indiana Bettina Villegas, Bordentown, New Jersey Nathan Robert Voss, Fenton, Missouri Iordan Lee Walker, Carmel, Indiana Eliza Kristine Wall, Monte Sereno, California Natalie Puster Waschbusch, Eagan, Minnesota Tiantian Wei, Nanjing, People's Republic of China Charlotte Jane Welsh, Lincoln, Nebraska Katelyn Ann Wendt, Cicero, New York Greyson Clay Wesley, cum laude, West Chester, Ohio Conor Thomas White, cum laude, La Grange Park, Illinois Rachel Melanie Whitehead, cum laude, Centerville, Ohio Ava Mallon Whitlark, Media, Pennsylvania Luke Christian Whitmer, summa cum laude, Wheaton, Illinois Bernadette Bianca Widjaja, Round Rock, Texas Morgan K. Winkler, cum laude, Greensburg, Indiana Jason J. Won, Ambler, Pennsylvania Eli Stephen Wrinn, Lexington, Kentucky Joseph Mark Wuelfing, magna cum laude, Rocklin, California George Shawket Yacu, Vernon Hills, Illinois Xiaotong Yang, Shanghai, People's Republic of China Eleanor R. Yates, magna cum laude, Andover, Massachusetts Matthew Ryan Yuro, Toms River, New Jersey Timothy James Yuro, Toms River, New Jersey Madison Olivia Zajas, Valparaiso, Indiana Joshua Zhang, Old Brookville, New York Matthew James Zilligen, cum laude, Doylestown, Pennsylvania Wilson Robert Zinkan, Bloomington, Indiana Edward Karl Zornow, Kaukauna, Wisconsin

COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING

THE DEGREE OF BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN AEROSPACE ENGINEERING

Degree awarded January 8, 2023

Jhordan A. Baque, Piscataway, New Jersey

Candidates for degree May 21, 2023

Claire Alyse Alonzo, Springfield, Virginia Henry Edward Baer, Lafayette, California Jacob DeMaggio, Rochester, Massachusetts Vincent Peter DiFilippo, summa cum laude, Strongsville, Ohio Katrina Isabella Espinoza, Watsonville, California Lauren Elisabeth Falk, cum laude, Cincinnati, Ohio Noah Albert Gagnon, Westport, Massachusetts Quinn Thomas Gallagher, Westfield, Indiana Kathryn Mackenzie Heyser, Des Plaines, Illinois Collin Robert Kenny, Lucas, Texas James Francis Kutufaris, Springfield, Pennsylvania Evan Gen Molka, Millburn, New Jersey Nicholas Joseph Moukawsher, Mystic, Connecticut Andrew John Novitt, Huntersville, North Carolina Anthony Joseph Papa, Cumming, Georgia Christopher Robert Peterson, magna cum laude, Roanoke, Illinois Aidan Murtagh Pfaff, Garden City, New York

Aldan Murtagn Fran, Garden City, New York
*Davina Niomi Russell, Brooklyn, New York
Nandini Anju Sadagopan, cum laude, Darien, Illinois
Jack Ryan Schichtel, Rockford, Michigan
Thomas James Seitzer, Leawood, Kansas
Ricardo Enrique Silva, Rio Rico, Arizona
Nicholas Allen Slusher, cum laude, Columbia, Missouri
Aidan Finn Vogel, Manchester Center, Vermont
Korey Stephen Walters, Fayetteville, New York

THE DEGREE OF BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN CHEMICAL ENGINEERING

Candidates for degree May 21, 2023

Anjelica Aguirre, Tunnel Hill, Georgia Isabella Suzanne Allen, Miami Shores, Florida Sabrina Isabelle Antonucci, cum laude, Doylestown, Pennsylvania Ian Robert Baker, Chester, Virginia Nicholas Michael Bakey, cum laude, Harleysville, Pennsylvania Dillon Michael Bangasser, summa cum laude, Concord Township, Ohio Lauren Elizabeth Bock, LaGrange Park, Illinois Jillian Lynn Borza, Palos Heights, Illinois Allison Elizabeth Brankin, cum laude, Orland Park, Illinois Patrick Michael Carr, Saint Louis, Missouri Sarah Frances Cavacos, magna cum laude, Rochester, New York Caroline Michelle Coleman, Long Valley, New Jersey Gregory M. Cooper, cum laude, Ambler, Pennsylvania Yamile Efigenia Cornejo Carrillo, cum laude, Irving, Texas Brett Thomas Cushing, Woburn, Massachusetts Nicholas Carl Dahling, Loveland, Ohio

Patrick Connor Davis, Rye, New York Leland Patrick DePole, Severna Park, Maryland Bridget B. Doody, Chicago, Illinois Michael Cafferkey Doyle, cum laude, Rocky River, Ohio Matthew John Engels, magna cum laude, Golf, Illinois Matrika Aisha Franklin, Fort Worth, Texas Nikol García Espinoza, San Antonio, Texas Alexander Andrzej Godlewski, Staten Island, New York *Chelsea Janet Gomez, Santa Ana, California Kari Anna Gould, Sandwich, Massachusetts Francine Graham, Orange, California Megan Elizabeth Greive, Cincinnati, Ohio Argerie Massiel Guevara, Miami, Florida Nicholas Paul Haggestad, Rockford, Illinois Anna Michelle Haigh, summa cum laude, Altoona, Pennsylvania David Joseph Hale, summa cum laude, Northville, Michigan Mary Grace Hamlin, Dublin, Ohio Peter Gerhardt Hefner, Lincolnshire, Illinois Abigail Mae Helenbrook, summa cum laude, Lancaster, New York Daniel James Hernandez, Gretna, Louisiana Mitchell James Jacob, Brownsburg, Indiana Madison Paige Jurgovan, Glen Ellyn, Illinois Jessica Catherine Keane, Long Grove, Illinois McCarthy James Kennedy, cum laude, Saint Albans, Vermont Isabel Marie Knight, cum laude, Monroeville, Indiana Alexander Michael Kolodychak, summa cum laude, Fairview, Pennsylvania Cara Grace Kurkjian, Manhasset, New York Kelly Catherine Lain, Newtown Square, Pennsylvania Erica Haishiao Lim, cum laude, Columbia, Missouri Caroline Renee Lubbe, cum laude, Arlington Heights, Illinois Connor Patrick Martin, magna cum laude, Spring Lake, New Jersey Colleen Marie McMahon, Arlington Heights, Illinois Nathaniel Patrick Moller, summa cum laude, Saint Paul, Minnesota Zachary William Muetzel, cum laude, Inver Grove Heights, Minnesota Kinsey Brigid Nally, summa cum laude, South Lyon, Michigan Vy Thuy Nguyen Le, Ho Chi Minh City, Viet Nam David James Noetzel, Fort Wayne, Indiana Olivier Ngoie Mpanda Ntala, Indianapolis, Indiana Irelyn Grace O'Shea, Cincinnati, Ohio Thomas Michael Pampalone, Chesterton, Indiana Madison Ruchét Pixler, cum laude, Arvada, Colorado Connor Scott Podjasek, Downers Grove, Illinois Olivia Hope Prezzano, cum laude, Boise, Idaho Payton R. Renz, Bakersfield, California John-Luc Xavier Richmond, Lowell, Michigan Nicholas Benjamin Roseboom, Syracuse, New York Lyla Grace Senn, Austin, Texas Trevor Patrick Stone, Jr., Northampton, Pennsylvania Cameron Harris Taylor, Greenville, North Carolina Declan James Thanner, Atlanta, Georgia Andrea Ruby Susan Unwin, Houston, Texas Christina Marie Vail, cum laude, Sacramento, California

Jackson Bradley Vyletel, magna cum laude, Grosse Pointe, Michigan

David Nicholas St. John Webster, summa cum laude, Kingston, Jamaica

Connor Matthew Wozniak, *cum laude*, Sarasota, Florida Emily Marie Zlatniski, *magna cum laude*, Carmel, Indiana

THE DEGREE OF BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN CIVIL ENGINEERING

Candidates for degree May 21, 2023

Candace Elizabeth Atchison, cum laude, Northport, New York *Bryan Alejandro Barriga, Santa Maria, California Tatiana Melanie Boehning, Vero Beach, Florida Jenna Helenmaria Brancatella, Mendham, New Jersey Samuel Joseph Cadman, Whitehall, Pennsylvania Elizabeth Patricia Capretta, cum laude, Arlington, Virginia *Oscar Alejandro Chavez, Valhalla, New York Matthew Vincent Cholowa, Flushing, New York Helen Josephine Closkey, cum laude, Moorestown, New Jersey Samantha Caitlin Cook, Chesapeake, Virginia Andrew Joseph DeLuca, magna cum laude, Rochester, New York Micah Aaron Patrick Finley, Marina Del Rey, California Mason Bradley Fish, Elkhart, Indiana Jake Ryan Franklin, Rancho Cucamonga, California Matthew Stephen Ginter, Oakland, Tennessee Ricardo Hernandez, Phoenix, Arizona Andres Ibarra, Salt Lake City, Utah Margaret Emily Mathews, cum laude, Elmhurst, Illinois Lee Ndungu Ngochi, South Bend, Indiana Ronan Eugene Nielsen, Brielle, New Jersey Daniel James Pronko, magna cum laude, San Diego, California Matthew Dominic Purcell, Huntingdon Valley, Pennsylvania Owen Quinn Richey, Bellingham, Washington *Lesli Elizabeth Romero, McKinney, Texas Lauren Michelle Ruthven, Walla Walla, Washington John Joseph Sainz, cum laude, Columbia, Illinois Patricia A. Salazar, Santa Ana, California Nicholas Dwight Sansone, Alexandria, Virginia Eduardo Segura, Charlotte, North Carolina Elizabeth Ann Sheridan, cum laude, Chicago, Illinois Jason Ross Thomas, cum laude, Boalsburg, Pennsylvania Jada Janel Woodard, New Orleans, Louisiana

THE DEGREE OF BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN COMPUTER ENGINEERING

Degree awarded January 8, 2023

Bryan Arthur Ingwersen, *summa cum laude*, Newtown, Connecticut Jonathan David Nii Djan Lamptey, Accra, Ghana

Candidates for degree May 21, 2023

Vaibhav Arora, Mumbai, India Jean Francois Boueri Alvarez, *cum laude*, Jounieh, Lebanon Luciano Giannini, Valhalla, New York Thomas Brien Gray, *cum laude*, Portland, Oregon Elizabeth Jean Hosler, Piedmont, California *Hector Juarez, Jr., Dallas, Texas Colton Daniel Kammes, DeKalb, Illinois John Patrick Kavanagh, Olney, Maryland Luke Patrick Koenigsknecht, Grand Rapids, Michigan Lauren Marie Korbel, *magna cum laude*, Cedar Rapids, Iowa Angela Bernadette Rauch, *summa cum laude*, Downers Grove, Illinois Andrew David Shine, Littleton, Colorado

THE DEGREE OF BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN COMPUTER SCIENCE

Degree awarded July 31, 2022

Matthew Giovanini Ahrens, Minneapolis, Minnesota Ahmed Gamal Amin Mohamed Farag, Cairo, Egypt

Degree awarded January 8, 2023

Hye Soo Jeon, New City, New York Noah Gerald Mader, *magna cum laude*, Scottsdale, Arizona Hayden Robert Owens, Great Falls, Virginia Juan Fernando Perret Gentil Paris, Caracas, Venezuela Patrick Morito Soga, *cum laude*, Torrance, California

Candidates for degree May 21, 2023

Jonathan Thomas Abbott, magna cum laude, Rochester, New York Lekabel Carole Abul, Washington, District of Columbia Alvin John Alaphat, Saint Louis, Missouri Anna Wong Albertini, Winston Salem, North Carolina Zachary Patrick Anderson, magna cum laude, Chicago, Illinois *Ian Damian Aponte, Henderson, Nevada Bridget Donna Arbuckle, Carmel, Indiana Brandon David Barnacle, magna cum laude, Chester, New Jersey Patrick Mark Barrett, magna cum laude, Chittenango, New York Sean Thomas Beckerle, Farmingdale, New Jersey Thomas Fitzpatrick Bourdon, Collerville, Tennessee Dylan Joseph Breslaw, Port Saint Lucie, Florida William Lawrence Brigham, Tiverton, Rhode Island Steven Joseph Broussard, magna cum laude, Chantilly, Virginia Gina Christina Brusco, Bronxville, New York William Constantine Burgis, summa cum laude, Park Ridge, Illinois Matthew Alan Burns, cum laude, Howell, Michigan Megan Elise Campbell, cum laude, Naperville, Illinois Joseph Armand Capdevielle, South Bend, Indiana Marcelo Javier Carrasquillo-Vilaró, Dorado, Puerto Rico Lucas Carrit Delgado Pinheiro, cum laude, Marília, Brazil John Joseph Carr, Portland, Oregon Megan Anna Cater, magna cum laude, Woodbury, Minnesota Austin Yoon Jae Chang, Leonia, New Jersey Longqing Chen, Nanjing, People's Republic of China Zachary ZhiYuan Chua, Berwyn, Pennsylvania Alexander Clinton, magna cum laude, Huntington, New York Celia Jane Coates, Elkhart, Indiana Kailey Allison Connors, magna cum laude, Carpentersville, Illinois

Victor Stuart Cox IV, Saint Paul, Minnesota

Nicolas Jorge Daboub Silhy, Antiguo Cuscatlan, El Salvador Aileen Marie Dugan, Mount Laurel, New Jersey Ashley Altagracia Duran, Tampa, Florida Dominic Thomas Fiorino, Harrison, Ohio Tim Joseph Fitzpatrick, Indian Wells, California John Albert Flaherty, Narragansett, Rhode Island Dawson Thomas Flatley, Virginia, Minnesota Emma Therese Fredin, Ortonville, Michigan Kristen Helen Friday, summa cum laude, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania Desereé K. Frink-Larcart, San Antonio, Texas Daniel W. Fugitt, cum laude, Raymore, Missouri Thomas James Gallagher, cum laude, Carmel, Indiana Danielle Caroline Gerardi, cum laude, Hauppauge, New York Patrick Gerard, magna cum laude, Cincinnati, Ohio Anna Caroline Gietl, Batavia, Illinois Coleen Syerra Gillilan, cum laude, Fort Collins, Colorado Aidan Patrick Glenister, La Jolla, California Carter Kenneth Goldman, Saint John, Indiana Ana Sofia Gonzalez, Miami, Florida Steven Edward Good, Indianapolis, Indiana Aidan Pierce Gordon, North Andover, Massachusetts Katherine Ann Greed, Yardley, Pennsylvania Sebastian Gutierrez, Yorba Linda, California Ian Thomas Havenaar, LaGrange Park, Illinois Leah Kate Healy, Bay Shore, New York Madeline Grace Hebert, Keller, Texas Claire Elizabeth Hennessy, Albuquerque, New Mexico Thomas K. Henry, cum laude, Lake Forest, Illinois Aaron Walker Hill, Albuquerque, New Mexico Carter Jay Hrabrick, Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania Rebecca Anne Hunt, Fishers, Indiana Livia Andrew Johan, magna cum laude, Fullerton, California Olivia Elizabeth Johnson, magna cum laude, Midland, Michigan Thomas O'Malley Killian, Bloomington, Illinois Tyler Joseph Knapp, cum laude, Hinsdale, Illinois Camille Knott, Hinsdale, Illinois Charles Thomas Korndorffer, New Orleans, Louisiana Carson Stephen Krol, Orland Park, Illinois Blake Edward Kusky, Youngstown, Ohio Andres Sebastian Lacayo, Managua, Nicaragua Ruotong Li, South Bend, Indiana Vito Hao Lin, cum laude, Saint Louis, Missouri Jorge Antônio Logemann de Almeida, Porto Alegre, Brazil Megan Anne Lulley, Melville, New York Taylor Catherine Maida, Bridgeville, Pennsylvania Mia Annabella Manabat, summa cum laude, New York, New York Maria Jane Markert, Syracuse, New York Helena Mary Martinson, Boonton Township, New Jersey Luke Michael Marushack, magna cum laude, Wilmington, North Carolina Thapelo Evangelical Masasa, Mohlaes Hoek, Lesotho William Joseph McComis, summa cum laude, Munster, Indiana Daniel Joseph McFarlane, Pembroke Pines, Florida Colin Thomas McKechney, Fairport, New York Stefan Charles Mesaric, West Palm Beach, Florida Matthew Joseph Metzger, magna cum laude, Wheeling, Illinois Lindsey M. Michie, Chesterfield, New Jersey Gerry Brian Mwangi Migwi, Nairobi, Kenya Daniel M. Minogue, Crystal Lake, Illinois

Yaseen A. Mohamed, Anaheim, California Gracie Lynn Molnar, Granger, Indiana Simran Moolchandaney, magna cum laude, Santiago, Chile Parker George Moore, Rockville Centre, New York Sergio Cristobal Morales, Los Lunas, New Mexico Facundo Muñoz Olaso, cum laude, Asunción, Paraguay Samuel C. Neus, cum laude, Saint Joseph, Michigan Nicholas Liam Newton, Manhasset, New York Matthew T. Niccolai, Mobile, Alabama Selina Weiyun Nie, cum laude, Marietta, Georgia Corinne Dorothy Niezgodzki, Phoenix, Arizona Elijah Michael Nordan, cum laude, East Dundee, Illinois Kevan Patrick O'Brien, cum laude, Bloomfield Hills, Michigan Kevin Sebastian Olvera, McAllen, Texas Natalie Grace O'Sullivan, cum laude, Cold Spring Harbor, New York Justin Tyler Pajak, magna cum laude, Elmhurst, Illinois German Parra, Nogales, Arizona Lillian Avery Pierson, Erlanger, Kentucky Eduardo Rodrigo Pineda, Hammond, Indiana Mason R. Porter, New London, Iowa Carlo Ismael Preciado, San Diego, California Michael Robert Prieto, cum laude, Malvern, Pennsylvania Reilly Scott Puhalski, Schoolcraft, Michigan Pranay A. Reddy, magna cum laude, Brookfield, Wisconsin Christopher John Ellis Reynders, cum laude, Dallas, Texas Jesus Ernesto Robles, Nogales, Arizona Joshua Alan Russell, Chicago, Illinois Emie-Elvire Sabumukama, Gitega, Burundi Jake Edward Sandstrom, cum laude, San Diego, California Roberto Antonio Sanson Zoufaly, Managua, Nicaragua Jacob James Sardo, magna cum laude, Columbus, Ohio Parker Fenton Scanlon, Alexandria, Virginia Francesca Rose Schena, cum laude, Bloomfield Hills, Michigan Mark Richard Schermerhorn, cum laude, Overland Park, Kansas John Francis Schlehr, cum laude, Clarence, New York Matthew Schoessling, cum laude, Arlington Heights, Illinois Jacob Michael Schwartz, cum laude, Kildeer, Illinois Ryan William Sherman, Chatham, New Jersey Connor James Shields, summa cum laude, Lititz, Pennsylvania Kian Shinaver, Carmel, Indiana Samuel Jakob Sikkink, Eden Prairie, Minnesota Alexis M. Soloaga, Davis, California Luis Manuel Sosa Manubes, Cardenas, Tabasco, Mexico John Patrick Sullivan, Redondo Beach, California Patrick Clifford Sweet, Euclid, Ohio Matelda Sweis, Oak Lawn, Illinois Benjamin Paul Swiderski, cum laude, Anchorage, Alaska Nikita Tsyganov, magna cum laude, Moscow, Russia Gavin Michael Uhran, Barrington, Illinois Christine Nicole Van Kirk, Dallas, Texas Jonathon Robert Vasilak, Griffith, Indiana Jorge Visbal, Cape Coral, Florida Michael Gerard Wade, Winchester, Massachusetts Noah Wade Watson, Titusville, Florida Natalie Nicole Whalen, cum laude, Park Ridge, Illinois Brett J. Wiseman, cum laude, Oak Forest, Illinois Corey Chapman Wurl, magna cum laude, Saratoga Springs, New York

Katelyn Elizabeth Wyatt, *magna cum laude*, Dover, Florida Ashley Kaitlyn Yeung, *magna cum laude*, Paradise Valley, Arizona Jamie Youn, *cum laude*, Omaha, Nebraska Hanjing Zhu, *cum laude*, Beijing, People's Republic of China

THE DEGREE OF BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING

Candidates for degree May 21, 2023

Jackson Paul Bautch, Austin, Texas Alex Hays Beck, cum laude, Clemmons, North Carolina Jared Michael Bowling, Jacksonville, Florida Elizabeth Anne Callahan, East Rochester, New York Joseph David Canfield III, Powell, Ohio Lucas Carrit Delgado Pinheiro, cum laude, Marília, Brazil *Peter Speros Colevas, Arlington, Virginia Benjamin David Colfer, Toronto, Ontario, Canada Thomas Joseph Coverstone, Longview, Texas Ambroise Ganix Curutchague, Bakersfield, California Gregory James DeFalco, cum laude, Long Grove, Illinois Jack F. Doherty, Norwood, Massachusetts James A. Duke, Chevy Chase, Maryland Jacob William Elwell, magna cum laude, Leonardtown, Maryland Adeniyi Emiabata, Lagos, Nigeria Nolan Edward Fey, summa cum laude, Fairfield, California Collin Patrick Finnan, summa cum laude, Woodbine, Maryland Eric Samuel Gallagher, Clearwater Beach, Florida David Garcia Gonzalez, magna cum laude, Panama, Panama Elizabeth Rose Gonzalez, Clovis, California Bridget Anne Goodwine, cum laude, Granger, Indiana Mia Francesca DiLorenzo Gorman, cum laude, Dayton, Ohio Jacob Joseph Gose, summa cum laude, Prairie Village, Kansas Sydney Nicole Heller, East Moline, Illinois Luis Esteban Hernandez, magna cum laude, Houston, Texas Madeline Marie Holl, Layton, Utah Ian Gillet Horvath, cum laude, Poughkeepsie, New York Zachary Alexander Jaromin, magna cum laude, Andover, Massachusetts Alex Richard Kaup, magna cum laude, Marlton, New Jersey Callie Marie King, Strongsville, Ohio Joseph Walter Lubetski, South Milwaukee, Wisconsin Sofia Constanza Main, Anchorage, Alaska Emily Marie Major, Falls Church, Virginia Jason A. Maxwell, Noble, Oklahoma Mackenzi Even NierDuffy, Mount Pleasant, South Carolina Adrienne Marie Niewiadomski, Winamac, Indiana Conor Francis O'Brien, Paramus, New Jersey Joshua David O'Brien, magna cum laude, Clarksville, Maryland Megan Frances O'Donnell, Floral Park, New York Nicholas Alan Osborne, Cary, North Carolina *Sydney Rivers Oskin, Hellertown, Pennsylvania Gabriel Jesús Quintero Cayaspo, Trujillo Alto, Puerto Rico Verlee Ann Richey, cum laude, Chandler, Arizona Ana Gabriela Rivera, Houston, Texas John Francis Rourke, Oakton, Virginia Brennah Jane Satterfield, Rockport, Massachusetts Kailee Marie Saunders, Mendham, New Jersey Garrett Reed Schaefer, magna cum laude, Indianapolis, Indiana

John Patrick Sexton, Cumming, Georgia Deirdre Maureen Sheridan, La Grange, Illinois Thomas Antonio Silva Gonzaga, Cruz das Almas, Brazil Tyler Lee Sims, Jr., Media, Pennsylvania Lauren Elizabeth Stark, Colleyville, Texas Edward Richard Stifter, *cum laude*, Oak Lawn, Illinois Christopher Keith Troyer, Mishawaka, Indiana Michael Kenneth Troyer, Elkhart, Indiana Mitchell James Turner, Seattle, Washington Henry David Van Ess, Seymour, Wisconsin Amaris Valeria Vanegas, Lunenburg, Massachusetts Robert Li Xu, *cum laude*, Frederick, Maryland Devon Parker Yem, London, United Kingdom Zachary William Zarzaur, Vestavia, Alabama

THE DEGREE OF BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN ENVIRONMENTAL EARTH SCIENCES

Candidates for degree May 21, 2023

Hannah Colleen O'Brien, Waukegan, Illinois

THE DEGREE OF BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN ENVIRONMENTAL ENGINEERING

Candidates for degree May 21, 2023

Arianna Bordogna-Jurkowitz, South Bend, Indiana *Nathaniel James Doce Burke, magna cum laude, Cedar Rapids, Iowa Caitlyn Louise Cano, Houston, Texas Hannah Therese Enabnit, Carmichael, California Elena E. Herberg, Rush City, Minnesota Elizabeth Mary Jarocki, Duluth, Minnesota Ella Ann Junker, Fredericksburg, Texas Adelaide Megan Lammers, Asheville, North Carolina Jose Angel Manriquez, Alamosa, Colorado Lillian Clare Montabon, Ames, Iowa Yiqiao Qin, Beijing, People's Republic of China Megan Elizabeth Staley, Homer Glen, Illinois Dastan Tursaliev, Bishkek, Kyrgyzstan Cason Johenry Wilburn, Chesapeake, Virginia Anna Claire Zielinski, Savannah, Georgia

THE DEGREE OF BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN MECHANICAL ENGINEERING

Degree awarded July 31, 2022

Samuel Antonio De La Paz, *magna cum laude*, Huntley, Illinois Michael Henry Perenich, Palm Harbor, Florida Daniel Vladimir Timofeey, Moscow, Russia

Degree awarded January 8, 2023

Andrew Douglas Lown, Carthage, Missouri Jason Carl Wanamaker, Milford, Ohio

Candidates for degree May 21, 2023

Oliver de Jesus Aceves, Auburn, California Lauren Nicole Ackerman, Dallas, Texas *Gerzayr Eduardo Alapizco, Gustine, California Alexandra Ginn Alvarado, Monument, Colorado Alec Scott Anderson, Noblesville, Indiana Jackson Doyle Arms, McMinnville, Tennessee Nelson G. Badillo Pérez, Moca, Puerto Rico Zachary Allen Bennett, summa cum laude, Verona, Wisconsin Gordon Juell Bess, Los Angeles, California Nicolas Martino Biondo, Long Island, New York Joseph Vincent Boyle, Pleasantville, New York Kaitlyn Jane Bresingham, summa cum laude, Wheaton, Illinois Abigail Elizabeth Brita, Garden City, New York Frederick Augustin Lucas Bruce, London, United Kingdom Spencer Paul Bullinger, Allen, Texas Peter Spencer Cameron, San Juan Capistrano, California Patrick Edward Campbell, Carmel, Indiana Ryan Candelori, Collegeville, Pennsylvania Nicholas Joseph Cannistraci, New Rochelle, New York Melina Rose Canter, Cincinnati, Ohio Matthew Joseph Capps, Saint Louis, Missouri Juan Pablo Castillo Rademann, Guatemala City, Guatemala Nicholas Gregory Cibilich, New Orleans, Louisiana Benjamin Daniel Collins, Issaquah, Washington Lucas Mark DeBiase, magna cum laude, Colorado Springs, Colorado Nicholas James DeLuca, Phoenixville, Pennsylvania Paul Christian DeMarco, Tunkhannock, Pennsylvania Timothy James DeMaro, Garden City, New York Cameron Michael DeShetler, magna cum laude, New Albany, Ohio Michael William Dillon, summa cum laude, La Grange Park, Illinois Kaitlin A. Diversey, Chicago, Illinois Mary Cecelia Doerfler, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania Michel Leo Domenella, Chicago, Illinois Rachel Ann Dorfner, McDonald, Pennsylvania *Owen John Duffy, Saint Charles, Illinois Benjamin Joseph Erhardt, Kenilworth, Illinois Giana Dominique Fallara, magna cum laude, Downers Grove, Illinois Allison Marie Fick, magna cum laude, Stafford, Virginia Patrick Joseph Fontaine, Mission, Kansas Charles William Fredian, Arlington Heights, Illinois Kevin Gabriel Alvarez, Anies, Huesca, Spain James Patrick Galvin IV, Syosset, New York Louis Peter Gentine III, Plymouth, Wisconsin Caroline Ann Gillespie, West Harrison, New York Hayden William Gittner, Fayetteville, Georgia Erin Olivia Goldman, Chicago, Illinois Alejandro Gonzalez Ruiz, Monterrey, Mexico Kyle David Grebb, Streetsboro, Ohio Jonathan Seth Henry, Ave Maria, Florida Joshua Manuel Hernandez, Tracy, California Nicklas James Holland, Oswego, New York Gabriella Posada Howard, Solana Beach, California Brock Gregory Hurst, Chicago, Illinois

Charles Paul Ippolito, Newport News, Virginia Benjamin Armstrong James, magna cum laude, Cypress, California Samuel Alexander Kacius, magna cum laude, Indianapolis, Indiana Amanda Bailey Kaczorowski, Ramsey, New Jersey Samuel Paul Kennedy, Mishawaka, Indiana Nathan Brian Konen, summa cum laude, Sugar Grove, Illinois Claire Elise Krueger, Edwards, Colorado Benjamin James Leach, San Diego, California Alejandro Leyva, Mesquite, Texas Jonathan Patrick Lis, Frisco, Texas Alec Joseph Manzardo, Naperville, Illinois Michael Andrew McKenzie, Jr., Wilmington, Delaware Anna Marie Medrano, Cumming, Georgia Benjamin Place Miller, Wellesley, Massachusetts Egan Thomas Mills, Plymouth, Minnesota Vongaishe Elizabeth Mutatu, Haslett, Michigan Gabrielle Elizabeth Myers, Brighton, Michigan Iacob Daniel Nelson, Saint Louis, Missouri Katherine Marie Nolan, Winnetka, Illinois Abraham Ortiz Santibanez, Fullerton, California Kathleen Marie Pala, cum laude, Falls Church, Virginia Trevor Jacob Pastega, cum laude, Woodway, Washington John Elmer Peak III, South Barrington, Illinois Melanie Zoé Pérez Castillo, Carolina, Puerto Rico Gage Blevins Pickford, Oak Ridge, North Carolina Gabriela Queiroz Miranda, São Paulo, Brazil Ryan Christopher Radzik, Melrose, Massachusetts William Harvey Rains, Los Angeles, California Brandon Antonio Ramrattan, Brooklyn, New York Jack Selkirk McArthur Reford, magna cum laude, Toronto, Ontario, Canada Hristina Rivera, Clarendon Hills, Illinois Kari Rogers, Seattle, Washington Michael Andrew Rosa, North Riverside, Illinois Evan Michael Roth, Fort Wayne, Indiana Christopher Thomas Russell, Bloomington, Illinois James Nicholas Ryniak, cum laude, Southlake, Texas Victoria D. Sanchez, Elkhart, Indiana Mary Grace Santschi, New Lenox, Illinois Dylan Riley Shaver, Shavertown, Pennsylvania Joseph James Sommer, magna cum laude, Saint Charles, Illinois Matthew John Spalluto, Hillsborough, New Jersey Drew Preston Stichter, Etna Green, Indiana Carson William Stockwell, Bellevue, Washington Natalie Joye Todaro, Tullahoma, Tennessee *Sarah Elizabeth Wells, New Glarus, Wisconsin Ethan Thomas Wickham, Lockport, New York Emily Barnes Wilborn, cum laude, Pittsford, New York

*Participating with his/her class

MENDOZA COLLEGE OF BUSINESS

THE DEGREE OF BACHELOR OF BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION

Degree awarded July 31, 2022

Carson Gregory Albertoli, San Clemente, California Philip Carter Andersen, Tampa, Florida Drew Christian Goggins, Fenton, Michigan Harrison James Leonard, Jamestown, Rhode Island Jack Charles Lynn, Saint Louis, Missouri

Degree awarded January 8, 2023

Abdulrahman Al-Ali, Amman, Jordan Morgan Antonette Atwell, summa cum laude, Evergreen, Colorado Cecilia Marie Bergquist, Spokane, Washington James David Bertrand, Alpharetta, Georgia Jack Thomas Brannigan, Orland Park, Illinois Julia Reynolds Dubuque, cum laude, Boston, Massachusetts Ositadinma K. Ekwonu, Charlotte, North Carolina Michael Pierre Ferreira, magna cum laude, Wayne, New Jersey Isaiah Ulysses Foskey, Antioch, California Francis Cyril Fox, magna cum laude, Cincinnati, Ohio Karry Alonzo Hammond, New Orleans, Louisiana Kylie Jo Hartman, Overland Park, Kansas Zane F. Heemsoth, Elmhurst, Illinois Erika Nicole Hill, Brecksville, Ohio Sara Margaret Kirsch, Chesterfield, Missouri Sungjun Lee, cum laude, Seoul, Republic of Korea Matthew Limbacher, Naples, Florida Juan Llovet de Casso, Madrid, Spain Juan Diego Mastellari Carrizo, Panama City, Panama John Richard Morico, cum laude, Houston, Texas Ellie Caroline Morrison, magna cum laude, Glen Ellyn, Illinois John David Seida, Niles, Michigan Teague Murtha Urban, magna cum laude, Gibsonia, Pennsylvania Isabella Joy Vasko, magna cum laude, Glen Ellyn, Illinois William David Vestal, Saint Louis, Missouri Zac Louis Walsdorf, San Antonio, Texas Olivia Christine Weslow, cum laude, River Hills, Wisconsin

Candidates for degree May 21, 2023

Jack Joesph Abunassar, Woodland Hills, California Matthew Timothy Francis Adamo, Mamaroneck, New York Cesar Andres Aguzzi, Miami, Florida Madison Elizabeth Ahern, Cohasset, Massachusetts Abrahm Garrison Akey, Merrill, Wisconsin Krista Lourdes Akiki, *cum laude*, Beirut, Lebanon Rassan Anan Al-Bahish, *cum laude*, Houston, Texas Gavin Timothy Alban, Spring Lake, Michigan Meghan Marie Alexander, Yardley, Pennsylvania Ahmed Mohamed Ahbed Ibrahim Alhosani, *cum laude*, Abu Dhabi, United Arab Emirates Grace Jacquelyn Allen, *cum laude*, Lake Forest, Illinois Aurora María Álvarez Medina, San Juan, Puerto Rico Lucas Daniel Álvarez Medina, San Juan, Puerto Rico Nestor Amaury Amador De Gracia, Guaynabo, Puerto Rico

Nicholas Ryan Ambrose, magna cum laude, Westport, Connecticut Thaddea Akosua Adjepomah Ampadu, Columbus, Ohio Maria Margarita Antonio, Singapore, Singapore Ally Sharon Archer, Katonah, New York Madeleine Jensen Ashworth, Corona Del Mar, California Remi Can Joshua Bautista Astronomo, Gibson City, Illinois Marena Mary Austin, Naperville, Illinois Carl Azrak, Saint Louis, Missouri Mitchell Neil Babiarz, summa cum laude, Greenwich, Connecticut MacLean William Baker, cum laude, Hampton Falls, New Hampshire Solag Dale Bakich, Dallas, Texas Patrick Thomas Banich, Chicago, Illinois Emmett Daniel Barger, Keswick, Virginia Sebastian Barragan Zegarra, La Paz, Bolivia Kathleen Meagan Barry, Altadena, California Charles Fulton Bayman, Atlanta, Georgia Annalise Faith Bazzano, cum laude, Norwalk, Connecticut Lauren Julia Beaudreau, Lemont, Illinois Luke Henry Bell, summa cum laude, Mendham, New Jersey Alexandra Maria Bendixen, Miami, Florida Estelle Marie Beutz, cum laude, Edina, Minnesota Ryan James Bischel, Wayzata, Minnesota Jorge Enrique Blasini Frontera, Dorado, Puerto Rico Elizabeth Irene Blume, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania Henry George Boudreau, Deerfield, Illinois Sarah Elizabeth Boyle, Centreville, Virginia Johnathan David Brach, cum laude, South Bend, Indiana Julia Rose Braniff, Far Hills, New Jersey Marcus Aaron Braun, Camarillo, California Thomas John Francis Brennan, Santa Barbara, California Camilo Breton Hermida, magna cum laude, Bogotá, Colombia Dylan M. Briggs, Papillon, Nebraska Annabel Grace Briody, Ridgefield, Connecticut Caroline Carr Brolly, Milton, Georgia Benjamin Michael Brown, River Forest, Illinois Perry John Bujouves, Toronto, Ontario, Canada Emma Catherine Butler, Rye, New York Stewart Powers Buzdon, magna cum laude, Farmington, Connecticut Quinn Patrick Cafferty, Racine, Wisconsin Robert Joseph Calabro, magna cum laude, Blue Bell, Pennsylvania James Anthony Calcagno, magna cum laude, Orland Park, Illinois Eduardo Jose Caldera, cum laude, Managua, Nicaragua Sean Robert Callaghan, Indianapolis, Indiana David Campos Ribau, Barcelona, Spain Hunter Robinson Candreva, Katonah, New York Molly Linnen Caplice, Michigan City, Indiana Meghan Elizabeth Cappitelli, Rockville Centre, New York Juan Ignacio Carrillo Villavicencio, Bogotá, Colombia John Baron Carrington, Menlo Park, California Isabella Antoinette Casale, Towson, Maryland Nicholas Joseph Casario, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania Neils Carlyle Caspersen, Indianapolis, Indiana Paul Ewing Cassidy, cum laude, Phoenix, Arizona

MENDOZA COLLEGE OF BUSINESS

Anika Castellino, magna cum laude, Pune, India Emma Mary Castello, New York, New York Henry Jude Cella, Geneva, Illinois Henry W. Chapman, East Troy, Wisconsin Nicholas William Chase, Waukee, Iowa Matthew J. Che, Tenafly, New Jersey Fangrui Chen, Nanchang, People's Republic of China Preston S. Chen, cum laude, Saint Louis, Missouri Ziyi Chen, cum laude, Beijing, People's Republic of China Alexandra Nicole Chlumsky, Fort Myers, Florida Kasey Elizabeth Choma, Manorville, New York Madeline Marie Christiansen, Spokane, Washington Peter James Christie, magna cum laude, Oakland, California Angela Shinyih Chu, cum laude, Cupertino, California William Chanjin Chung, Fort Lee, New Jersey Audrey Elisabeth Cihak, Aberdeen, South Dakota Caroline W. Cioffi, New Canaan, Connecticut Kristen Lynn Cirone, summa cum laude, Newtown, Connecticut Thomas Lee Clevenger, Wichita, Kansas Jarrett Michael Cline, Wahoo, Nebraska Sydney Elizabeth Colgan, Arlington Heights, Illinois Tanner Thomas Condon, magna cum laude, Manhattan Beach, California Katherine Mary Connolly, cum laude, New Canaan, Connecticut Claire Ann Conroy, cum laude, Palos Park, Illinois Jamison William Cook, Erie, Pennsylvania Rafael Coppola, Monmouth Beach, New Jersey Jaden Joy Cordelli, Oak Creek, Wisconsin William Lucius Ezel Courtney, Coral Gables, Florida George Patrick Coyle, cum laude, Greenwich, Connecticut Lauren Jeanne Crawford, Apex, North Carolina *Megan Elizabeth Crawford, Manhattan Beach, California Sydney Elizabeth Cripps, Indianapolis, Indiana Michael Griffin Curley, Norwood, Massachusetts Sabrina Elizabeth Curran, Houston, Texas Aidan McGrath Curry, Philadelphia, Pennsylvania Ryan John Dahnke, magna cum laude, Greenwich, Connecticut David Michael Danek, Suffield, Connecticut Nathan M. Danek, cum laude, Indianapolis, Indiana Charles Jason Dapp, summa cum laude, Carmel, Indiana Kayla Rose Daruty, cum laude, Newport Beach, California Zachary Bruce Dedrick, cum laude, Fairfield, Connecticut Patrick Raymond Delaney, Akron, Ohio Alec J. DeLong, magna cum laude, Carmel, Indiana Deveney Claire Deneault, Saint Louis, Missouri Bingyu (Lily) Deng, summa cum laude, Shanghai, People's Republic of China Olivia Grace Derrico, Ridgewood, New Jersey Cooper Joseph DeRudder, Rolling Hills Estates, California Fernando Diaz, Weston, Florida Brent William DiBiase, Englewood, Colorado Daniel Dieppa, Bogotá, Colombia Lauren Elizabeth Dingle, magna cum laude, Tampa, Florida Adena Rae DiPaolo, La Canada Flintridge, California Jane Lucia DiSibio, magna cum laude, Summit, New Jersey Clarinsa Djaja, Jakarta, Indonesia Ramzy Farrouk Djerma, Brooklyn, New York James Hon Do, Fountain Valley, California *Olivia Dolan, Saratoga Springs, New York

Patrick Neil Dolan, summa cum laude, Potomac, Maryland Sean Michael Dolan, Saint Louis, Missouri Jack Louis Donofrio, Simsbury, Connecticut Colin Alexander Dosedel, Chaska, Minnesota Alexandria Gabriella DosSantos, magna cum laude, Denville, New Jersey Lily Megan Doyle, Collegeville, Pennsylvania Kathleen Michelle Druzina, Kirtland, Ohio Noah Patrick Drynan, summa cum laude, Spokane, Washington Kendall Jean Duffie, Portland, Oregon Brooke Elizabeth Duncan, cum laude, Mundelein, Illinois Lauren Helen Dwyer, Essex Fells, New Jersey Emily Katherine Eberhart, Yorkville, Illinois Nicholas Samuel Edels, summa cum laude, South Barrington, Illinois Pascal Ewagata Ekirapa, Amagoro, Kenya Nicholas Ryan Elder, Houston, Texas Eduardo José Elías Calderon, Santo Domingo, Dominican Republic Dylan Rose Elledge, cum laude, Atlanta, Georgia Matthew Steven Englehart, cum laude, Beverly Hills, Michigan Jace Murphy Etchechury, Naples, Florida Ryan J. Fanella, magna cum laude, New Milford, Connecticut Caroline Frances Farrell, Chicago, Illinois Maggie Lyn Feczko, magna cum laude, Butler, Pennsylvania Hanna Magdalena Ferdynus, Strzelce Opolskie, Poland Mitch Xavier Feren, Manchester, New Hampshire Brittney Ayana Ferguson, Clarksburg, Maryland John Allen Ferguson III, magna cum laude, La Grange, Illinois Juan Miguel Fernández Gaitán, Guatemala, Guatemala Carlota Fernández Mondon-Vallhonrat, Barcelona, Spain Peter Michael Ferraro, Manasquan, New Jersey Maggie Shea Fielder, Leawood, Kansas Francis Thomas Firneno, Jr., Bergen County, New Jersey Michael Alvise Flegel, cum laude, Frederick, Maryland Sarah Ann Flight, Charleston, Illinois Maximilian Morrissey Forbes, Austin, Texas Jonathan August Ford, Rancho Santa Fe, California Ryan Patrick Ford, magna cum laude, Rochester, New York Sean Michael Ford, cum laude, Tinley Park, Illinois Jonathan James Froman, Sammamish, Washington Luke Matthew Frommelt, magna cum laude, Edina, Minnesota Elisabeth Katherine Frost, magna cum laude, Rockford, Illinois Connor Eric Fu, Andover, Massachusetts Jade Leigh Fung, Bloomington, Illinois Anna Marie Galioto, Chanhassen, Minnesota Victoria Rose Gallant, magna cum laude, Indianapolis, Indiana Maria Claire Gallen, cum laude, Austin, Texas Yi Gan, magna cum laude, Tongling, People's Republic of China Dean Christopher Ganas, summa cum laude, Inverness, Illinois Luke Finbar Gannon, summa cum laude, Madison, New Jersey Sean William Gardiner, cum laude, Croton on Hudson, New York Emily Judith Gates, Buffalo, New York Joseph Andrew Gates, cum laude, Bloomfield Hills, Michigan Keian Scott Gatewood, summa cum laude, Greenfield, Indiana Ashley Elizabeth Gavin, cum laude, Cincinnati, Ohio Vincent Matthew Giannotti, Westerville, Ohio Cecilia Meryl Giarman, San Francisco, California

Kevin Robert Gilfillan, cum laude, Chatham, New Jersey Christopher Stephen Giunta, Scottsdale, Arizona Lauren Angeliana Glynn, cum laude, Plainfield, Illinois Kayla Diandra Gonzalez, Edinburg, Texas Brian Bassett Gonzalo, Atlanta, Georgia Benjamin Charles Gorashchenko, Vernon Hills, Illinois Virginia Marie Gouldin, Bernardsville, New Jersey Renato Grandmont, Riverside, Connecticut Keegan Gerard Grealish, cum laude, Herndon, Virginia Margaret Ann Griesedieck, Saint Louis, Missouri Caleb David Grieser, summa cum laude, Britton, Michigan Bryant Patrick Guilfoyle, Roanoke, Virginia Nicholas Joseph Gulli, cum laude, Warrenville, Illinois Austin S. Guo, Beijing, People's Republic of China John D. Hadley, Belmont, Massachusetts Alexa Joan Haeflinger, Elmhurst, Illinois Colin Edward Hall, magna cum laude, Upper Saddle River, New Jersey Matthew Laurence Halpin, Lexington, Kentucky Jackson Robert Hammond, magna cum laude, Boulder, Colorado Thomas Joseph Han, Granger, Indiana Yichen Han, cum laude, Shanghai, People's Republic of China Kelly Shannon Hanratty, Atlanta, Georgia Chase Collins Harding, Mason, Ohio Molly Louise Harding, cum laude, Kalamazoo, Michigan Jake MacInnes Harris, Pennington, New Jersey Nicholas Richard Harris, Dublin, Ohio Patrick Michael Hartnett, Clark, New Jersey Nicholas Dyer Haskell, Tampa, Florida Matthew John Hawke, cum laude, Hamilton, Massachusetts Michael Joseph Hawley, cum laude, Medfield, Massachusetts Katherine Cain Hays, Concord, Massachusetts Abigail Marie Hegarty, Victoria, Minnesota Joanna Lee Helm, Wyomissing, Pennsylvania Michael George Hendrickson, summa cum laude, Barrington, Illinois Pablo Heredia, Guatemala City, Guatemala Brendan Joseph Hering, cum laude, Glencoe, Illinois Ryan Michael Hering, magna cum laude, Glencoe, Illinois Maria Rose Herrig, Bradenton, Florida Caitlin Elizabeth Hickey, Fair Haven, New Jersey Nicholas Peter Hiel, summa cum laude, Fanwood, New Jersey Erin Elizabeth Hilal, Oakton, Virginia Holland Jaclyn Hiler, Arlington, Virginia Annabelle Diane Hilson, Eden Prairie, Minnesota Patrick Francis Hines, Alexandria, Virginia Braeden Ho, Houston, Texas Perry William Hoag III, Flossmoor, Illinois Jack Walker Hoagland, Albuquerque, New Mexico Ryan James Hoffman, Coopersburg, Pennsylvania Erin Lee Hohnstein, Broomfield, Colorado Scott (Seungwoo) Hong, La Mirada, California Matthew Brennan Horvath, South Bend, Indiana Emily Frances Huber, cum laude, Saint Louis, Missouri Mackenzie Grace Hughes, Oradell, New Jersey Liam Steffen Hutchinson, Glen Ellyn, Illinois Claudia Elena Interiano, Miami, Florida Marcus Matthew Irwin, cum laude, Johnstown, Pennsylvania Klaudia Jablonska, Chicago, Illinois

Palmer Douglas Jackson, Murrysville, Pennsylvania Anisha Jaipuria, cum laude, Kolkata, India Annaliese Marie Jameson, Columbia, Maryland Michael McKinley Jamieson, magna cum laude, Houston, Texas Frank Jang, summa cum laude, Glenview, Illinois Trevor Allen Janicke, Maple Grove, Minnesota Abigail Nicole Johnson, Peoria, Illinois Miranda Elise Johnson, Rancho Santa Margarita, California Mitchell James Johnson, summa cum laude, Tampa, Florida Madison S. Jones, Phoenix, Arizona Benjamin Jaeheon Jung, cum laude, Porter Ranch, California Jerod Charles Junkins, Appleton, Wisconsin Grace Elise Kamholz, magna cum laude, Western Springs, Illinois Rajinder Singh Kandhari, New Milford, Connecticut Grace Elizabeth Kanehann, cum laude, Birmingham, Michigan Junya Kanemitsu, Tamuning, Guam Mary Katherine Kapsch, Elmhurst, Illinois Kathleen Kaschalk, cum laude, Cleveland, Ohio Patrick Kavanagh, Rockville Centre, New York Peter James Kavanaugh, cum laude, New Fairfield, Connecticut Daniel Patrick Keegan, New York, New York Annaliese Juliana Kehm, Glen Rock, New Jersey Ethan Ryan Keller, cum laude, Cleveland, Ohio Melissa Angela Kelley, Barrington, Illinois Miles Joseph Kelley, cum laude, Dayton, Ohio Patrick Henderson Kelly, Erie, Pennsylvania Thomas Harold Kelly, Rocky River, Ohio Sydney Elizabeth Kendall, Chesterfield, Missouri Garrett Andrew Kenny, The Hills, Texas Kathleen Keyes, Ridgewood, New Jersey Cameron John Kiley, Cincinnati, Ohio Daniel Jiwon Kim, Tacoma, Washington Mark Kelly Kinnerk, Kildare, Ireland Margaret Grace Klau, Niwot, Colorado Christian James Klein, Park Ridge, Illinois Casey James Kmet, Barrington, Illinois Alexander Harz Kobylowski, magna cum laude, Shrewsbury, New Jersey Samuel Richard Koby, cum laude, Orange Beach, Alabama Andrew Koo, Marietta, Georgia Alvin Kraja, magna cum laude, Tirana, Albania Theodore Romuald Tug Krolak, Monroe, Michigan Cassandra Ann Kronenberger, Fishers, Indiana John Karl Kronstein, Elmhurst, Illinois Grace Diane Kruszewski, summa cum laude, Royal Oak, Michigan Jonathan Y. Kuo, Towaco, New Jersey Brady Andrew LaBahn, summa cum laude, Apple Valley, Minnesota Pablo Javier Lacayo, Managua, Nicaragua Annabelle Chiara Lake, La Porte, Indiana Jesse Taylor Lansdell, Surrey, British Columbia, Canada Elisha Larkin, Galway, Ireland Holly Marie Larson, Chatham, New Jersey Kristina Marie Laurite, Atlanta, Georgia Charles David Law, summa cum laude, Portland, Oregon Daniel Arthur Kokenda Law, Los Angeles, California Jacob Ghun Lee, Carmel, Indiana Kihyun J. Lee, Fairfax, Virginia

MENDOZA COLLEGE OF BUSINESS

Renata AnaMaria Lee, Bloomington, Illinois Yuheon Lee, cum laude, Newnan, Georgia Charlotte Esther Leone, New York, New York Mark Leung, Alpharetta, Georgia Robert Connor Leyden, Wayne, Pennsylvania Sabrina Xinyi Lian, Portland, Oregon Karlie Sining Liang, Miami, Florida Maria Gabriela Licairac Hernandez, Santo Domingo, Dominican Republic Crystal Tao Lin, Chicago, Illinois Christopher William Liu, Prospect, Kentucky Lillian Elizabeth Loftus, Denver, Colorado *John Colin Looney, Virginia Beach, Virginia Anne Loughran, Granger, Indiana Cassidy Ann Lourim, Sacramento, California Lynsee Sue Ludwick, Edwardsburg, Michigan Thomas Joseph Lum, Dix Hills, New York Alexander Lucero Luz, Fargo, North Dakota Kevin Thomas Lynch, Huntington, New York Michael Christopher Lynch, cum laude, Fairfax, Virginia Meaghan Barbara Lyons, cum laude, Bluffton, South Carolina Dayna Lou Katelyn Mangloña Macaranas, Saipan, Northern Mariana Islands Lucas Spencer MacDonald, Staten Island, New York Cullen Lawrence MacQuarrie, magna cum laude, Charlotte, North Carolina Obianuju Nicole Madu, Lagos, Nigeria Melanie Grace Maggine, El Paso, Texas Aidan Burns Maher, Westfield, New Jersey Jackson C. Mallot, cum laude, Overland Park, Kansas Olivia Nicole Mandella, Avon By The Sea, New Jersey John William Mansfield, Port Washington, New York Kelly Nolan Cooney Mansour, Dallas, Texas Maxim Nikolas Manyak, Los Angeles, California Luca Marini, Campinas, Brazil Olivia Grace Markezich, Woodinville, Washington Charles Attilio Martin, Lake Oswego, Oregon Cruz R. Martinez, Carlsbad, California Mia Grace Matsunami, magna cum laude, Newport Beach, California Reese W. Mayer, Owings Mills, Maryland Thomas Benjamin Mayleben, cum laude, Edina, Minnesota Riley Grace McCarthy, Nashville, Tennessee Nicholas Richard McCaulley, Barrington, Illinois Haley Cataldo McCrystal, summa cum laude, Cranston, Rhode Island Grant Alexander McElwee, Fort Wright, Kentucky Brendan Robert McEnroe, Mendham, New Jersey Margaret Grace McGarrity, Ashburn, Virginia Aidan O'Toole McIntyre, White Plains, New York Christian Vincent McKernan, summa cum laude, Yardley, Pennsylvania Matthew John McManaman, Arlington Heights, Illinois Caroline Margaret McMullen, magna cum laude, Stamford, Connecticut Irene Marie McNelis, Cupertino, California Katherine Magdalena McNutt, Dublin, Ohio Patton James Meacham, cum laude, Overland Park, Kansas Logan Amado Mendoza, Merritt Island, Florida

Nicolas Giovanni Meringolo, Encinitas, California Matthew Thomas Meskill, magna cum laude, Austin, Texas Jessica Fairbanks Meyers, Wexford, Pennsylvania Jonathan Michael Milani, summa cum laude, Elmhurst, Illinois Stowe Briscoe Milhous, Jr., cum laude, Villanova, Pennsylvania Caitlin Danielle Miller, magna cum laude, Fort Wayne, Indiana Laura Louise Miller, Colorado Springs, Colorado Mary Grace Miller, Broomall, Pennsylvania Samuel Edward Miller, cum laude, Perrysburg, Ohio Sarah Elizabeth Miller, Saint Petersburg, Florida Ava Marie Millman, Ann Arbor, Michigan *Rylie Houston Mills, Saint Petersburg, Florida Jennifer Rose Mines, cum laude, Little Rock, Arkansas Timothy Joseph Mitchell, Villanova, Pennsylvania Dave Ram Mohan, summa cum laude, Phoenix, Arizona Claire Marie Mollenkopf, cum laude, San Diego, California Peter William Morrisroe, cum laude, Glastonbury, Connecticut Nicholas Patrick Jose Mota, Newmarket, Ontario, Canada Gabriel Antonio Motta Gonzalez, Panama City, Panama Nicholas William Muir, magna cum laude, Tampa, Florida Daniel Jack Mullen, Gilbert, Arizona Michael John Murakami, magna cum laude, Palatine, Illinois Patrick Hennessy Murdock, Wilmette, Illinois Charles McCourtney Murphy, Cross River, New York Kiera Josephine Murphy, cum laude, Basking Ridge, New Jersey Quinn Powers Murphy, Duxbury, Massachusetts Christian Sean Murray, summa cum laude, Point Lookout, New York Timothy William Murray, Middletown, New Jersey William Charles Murray, summa cum laude, Manhattan Beach, California Katia Marie Nanni, South Bend, Indiana Zane Christian Nardone, Shavertown, Pennsylvania Christian Michael Nartker, Kalida, Ohio Sean Patrick Navin, Traverse City, Michigan Tessa Carolyn Newman, Mentor, Ohio Parker Charles Niehaus, magna cum laude, Cincinnati, Ohio Madeline Elizabeth Niekelski, Blue Bell, Pennsylvania Quentin McCornack Noland, Wheaton, Illinois Alex R. Nordlinger, Weston, Connecticut Thomas Ambrose Novy, magna cum laude, Chicago, Illinois Marvin Esteban Nunez Sanchez, New Orleans, Louisiana Ethan John O'Brien, San Jose, California Daniela Obringer, San Jose, California Sean Patrick O'Connor, Long Island, New York Stephen Andrew O'Connor, Yucaipa, California Bridget Anne O'Donnell, East Fallowfield, Pennsylvania John Patrick O'Grady, summa cum laude, Cincinnati, Ohio Omolola Mabel Olagbegi, Lithonia, Georgia Marcello Gustavo Olivares, Miami, Florida Colin Daniel O'Neill, Baltimore, Maryland Jessica Mary O'Neill, Oradell, New Jersey Gottlieb Christian Rudolph Opperman, Pretoria, South Africa Steffen Gustav Osborn, cum laude, Waukee, Iowa Sebastian Harrington Ottiger, Bonifacio, Philippines Michael Joseph Owers, Metairie, Louisiana Tyler Leocadio Padilla, Birmingham, Michigan Stewart R. Palladino, Marietta, Georgia Trey Ashi Parikh, Atlanta, Georgia

......

Anisha Meera Paruchuru, Lake Forest, Illinois Henry Pavco-Giaccia, Arlington, Virginia Alexander Jude Paz, Huntington Beach, California Gerard William Peacock, Sicklerville, New Jersey Mabel Cristina Perez Rodriguez, San Juan, Puerto Rico Nicholas Andres Perez, Pembroke Pines, Florida Alaina Rae Perila, magna cum laude, Overland Park, Kansas Blake Alan Perry, magna cum laude, Spring, Texas Thomas M. Peterson, Plymouth, Minnesota Nicholas Patrick Peyton, Wayne, Pennsylvania Jack Adams Phillips, Collegeville, Pennsylvania Jaqueline Eleanore Pink, magna cum laude, Lake Forest, Illinois Caroline Rose Pla, Dovlestown, Pennsylvania Juan Pablo Posada Garcia, cum laude, Bogotá, Colombia Madison Taylor Potter, Minneapolis, Minnesota Amanda Faith Pottorff, Columbus, Indiana Daniel William Poulton, magna cum laude, Acton, Massachusetts William Richard Poynter, Westfield, Indiana Brooke Elizabeth Puccini, magna cum laude, Schaumburg, Illinois Lauryn Ursula Pugh, Decatur, Illinois Danielle Hailan Qian, magna cum laude, Norman, Oklahoma Joshua Amon Quaye, Columbus, Ohio Julia Elizabeth Quinn, cum laude, Westfield, Indiana Matthew Grant Quintal, Ponte Vedra Beach, Florida Nicholas John Rakonick, cum laude, Saint Louis, Missouri Julian Ramirez de Arellano, Bogotá, Colombia Alicja Ramotowski, Chicago, Illinois James Goetschius Ramsey, Jupiter, Florida William Reckmeyer, cum laude, Berwyn, Pennsylvania David Zane Reeb, cum laude, Cincinnati, Ohio Nicholas Anthony Reece, Los Angeles, California Ryan Christian Renzulli, Chappaqua, New York Ana Teresa Reves, cum laude, Manassas, Virginia Mackenna Rose Rietzke, cum laude, Ambler, Pennsylvania Cristina Riojas Pennington, Guatemala City, Guatemala Alfred Stephen Roberts, magna cum laude, Middleton, Wisconsin Rafael Roberto Rodriguez, Miami, Florida Sarah Sophia Rodriguez, Fort Lauderdale, Florida Katerina Mikhaela Rodriguez Vilain, Santo Domingo, Dominican Republic Natalia Maria Ruiz Valdivia, Managua, Nicaragua Meghan Ann Rupnik, Springfield, Illinois Connor Patrick Ryan, cum laude, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania Grace Ann Ryan, Arlington Heights, Illinois Michelle Elizabeth Saganich, Riverside, Illinois Camila Florencia Sanchez Siles, La Paz, Bolivia Joseph A. Sanguinetti, Moss Beach, California Jennifer Marie Santana Montero, Lawrence, Massachusetts Carolina A. Santiago Sánchez, magna cum laude, San Juan, Puerto Rico Matthew Vincent Savino, cum laude, Garden City, New York Benjamin Joseph Scartz, Grayson, Georgia Andrew Joseph Schaeffer, Atlanta, Georgia Edward James Scheidler, Lake Forest, Illinois Jared S. Schlachet, Avon, Ohio Margaret Ann Schmidt, Danville, California Ryan Francis Schmidt, magna cum laude, Garden City, New York Jessica Suzanne Schneider, cum laude, Wayne, Pennsylvania

.....

Garsen Michael Schorr, Mantorville, Minnesota Thomas Xavier Peter Canisius Searl, Wichita, Kansas Kaylee Susan Seidel, Brentwood, Tennessee Sean Christopher Seidl, Buffalo Grove, Illinois Joshua Albert Sequeira, cum laude, Mahwah, New Jersey Jave Theresa Sevcik, Downers Grove, Illinois Riva Mukul Shah, Louisville, Kentucky Ana Kathryn Sharbaugh, Wilmington, North Carolina Margaret Katharine Sheehan, Saratoga Springs, New York Michael Joseph Shoaf, Rocky River, Ohio Maria Mercedes Siman Machon, San Salvador, El Salvador Claire Evelyn Sison, Sacramento, California Brian Thomas Sitzer, magna cum laude, Wilmette, Illinois Thomas C. Skahill, Silvis, Illinois Luke Angelo Slahor, Southlake, Texas Nancy Lauren Sluggett, West Palm Beach, Florida Christopher James Smith, Media, Pennsylvania Darian Malik Smith, El Paso, Texas Jack Robert Smith, Westfield, Indiana Matthew Kieran Smith, magna cum laude, Colorado Springs, Colorado Thomas William Smith, Summit, New Jersey Diego Alejandro Sosa, Panama City, Panama Lisa Barbara Spaniak, Northbrook, Illinois Gareth James Spiteri, Bloomfield, New Jersey Eva Caroline Stechmann, Edina, Minnesota Evan Jack Steinwinder, San Diego, California Christopher Stensby, Lincolnshire, Illinois Madeline Rose Sullivan, Cumming, Georgia Megan Anne Sullivan, Naples, Florida Tobias Grantham Sullivan, Bloomington, Minnesota Charles Frederick Swanson, cum laude, Fresno, California Ian Francis Sykes, magna cum laude, Oradell, New Jersey Keeshon A. Tabron, Memphis, Tennessee Claudia Yan Yi Tang, cum laude, Honolulu, Hawaii Alexander Quinlan Taylor, cum laude, Doylestown, Pennsylvania Jake Robert Taylor, Denver, Colorado Waseem Shaker Thabata, Gretna, Louisiana Aidan Matthew Thomas, Standish, Maine Anna Claire Thompson, cum laude, Saint Louis, Missouri Luke William Thornbrue, Hillsboro, Oregon Kaitlyn Ann Tingwald, Granger, Indiana Nicholas Torres, Eastchester, New York Victoria Purificacion Torres Nunez, Madrid, Spain Manuela Trigo Lopez, La Paz, Bolivia Emma Claire Uremovic, Chicago, Illinois Kalyssa Priscilla Van Zanten, Buffalo Grove, Illinois Sara Sofia Varaona Silva, San Salvador, El Salvador Matthew James Verdeschi, Katonah, New York Joseph Grier Vettoretti, cum laude, Dallas, Texas Gonzalo Viquez Brenes, Flores, Costa Rica Simon Edward Vogel, Manchester, Vermont Reid Daniel VonDielingen, magna cum laude, Wake Forest, North Carolina John Waddick, Georgetown, Ontario, Canada Madison Kathryn Wagner, Strongsville, Ohio Anna Palmer Walsh, Gladwyne, Pennsylvania Frank Edward Walsh, Far Hills, New Jersey Kaitlin Claire Walsh, Orland Park, Illinois

MENDOZA COLLEGE OF BUSINESS

Chadwick Tse-Fung Wang, Torrance, California James Jack Warren, London, England Tucker Reilly Watson, cum laude, Meadville, Pennsylvania Audrey Elizabeth Weiss, Greenwood Village, Colorado Zachary Thomas Welsch, summa cum laude, Fond du Lac, Wisconsin Nora Frances Whelton, LaGrange, Illinois Teressa Joanne White, Meadowbrook, Pennsylvania Joshua Daniel Williams, magna cum laude, Sparta, New Jersey Tia René Williams, cum laude, Kenner, Louisiana Sonria Adeline Willis, Brussels, Belgium Sydney Marie Winters, Feeding Hills, Massachusetts Andrew Julian Wisniewski, South Bend, Indiana Kayleigh Ann Wolff, Maplewood, New Jersey Maria Michela Wong, Jackson, New Jersey Taylor Kathryn Wong, Laguna Beach, California Sebastian G. Wozniak, Glenview, Illinois Tianyue Wu, magna cum laude, Shenzhen, People's Republic of China Jiani (Jenny) Xia, cum laude, Shanghai, People's Republic of China Stacey Xue, Forest Hills, New York Xiaozhu Yang, Beijing, People's Republic of China Katherine Sullivan Yemc, Long Beach, Indiana Warren Michael Eric Yoko, Johannesburg, South Africa John Ellis Youngkin, cum laude, Great Falls, Virginia Sydney Haley Young, Santa Clarita, California Tate Addison Young, Austin, Texas Gianna Elizabeth Zaccheo, Reno, Nevada Ethan Aaron Zainea, Grand Rapids, Michigan Marcelo Zavala Rangel, Monterrey, Mexico Mary Laura Zeringue, Thibodaux, Louisiana

SCHOOL OF ARCHITECTURE

Candidates for degree May 21, 2023

Elizabeth Graham Anderson, Charlotte, North Carolina Frances Grace Barrera, Hermosa Beach, California Maria Francisca Beheran Palacios, cum laude, Santiago, Chile Searra Rose Malocsay Bell, cum laude, South Bend, Indiana Alexis Summer Brown, Rochelle, Illinois Benjamin Tristan Caudron de Coquereaumont, Potomac, Maryland Danielle Ashley Corbin, summa cum laude, Jacksonville, Florida Robert Jacob Crawford, magna cum laude, Farmington Hills, Michigan Guy Nicholas Crowley, Tbilisi, Georgia Miranda JoyLynn Cuozzo, cum laude, Merrillville, Indiana Alexandra Nicole Edwards, New Orleans, Louisiana Claire Louise Egelhoff, Grafton, Wisconsin Carlos Alberto Flores, Oklahoma City, Oklahoma Travis Frame, Newport Beach, California Maryanna Tate Gattuso, Malvern, Pennsylvania Mary Magdalene Griffin, South Bend, Indiana Kiara Alexandra Gutiérrez Forbes, Managua, Nicaragua Mary Elisabeth Hanley, Pittsford, New York Kaitlyn Rose Hansmann, Minneapolis, Minnesota Jack Ryan Harrington, cum laude, Sioux City, Iowa Matthew Wayne Heithoff, Port Huron, Michigan Angelica Rose Derwent Ketcham, magna cum laude, Chicago, Illinois Lily Claire Klezmer, magna cum laude, Carmel, Indiana Sabrina Josephine Lee, cum laude, Mundelein, Illinois Ava Kathryn Longoria, Austin, Texas Maria Natalia Maxwell, cum laude, Burke, Virginia

Maxwell A. Meuth, summa cum laude, Henderson, Kentucky Lucas Klemons Misra, Birmingham, Michigan Sarah Elizabeth Moshier, Basking Ridge, New Jersey Joan Ngai, Bronx, New York Christina Gabrielle Nguyen, Watchung, New Jersey Anne M. Northrop, Dallas, Texas Ryan Nicholas Palczynski, McKinney, Texas Noah Theodore Panos, Lockport, Illinois Berkeley L. Perdido, Austin, Texas Jenna Maria Rame, Le Sueur, Minnesota Rayna Richard Reeves, Westborough, Massachusetts Jonathan Paul Roberts, magna cum laude, Bryan, Ohio Claire Elisabeth Russell, Bellevue, Washington Nicolas Francisco Sanchez Fernandez, Pasadena, California Johnathan Riley Sloan, Broomfield, Colorado Talia Michelle Steinwald, cum laude, Las Vegas, Nevada Timothy Nicholas Tighe, Rye, New York Joyce M. Tipe, Chicago, Illinois Savannah Raquel Valerio, magna cum laude, Santa Fe, New Mexico Luiza Ortegal Vara, Phoenix, Arizona Alina Velasco Toral, Juárez, Mexico Alexandra Kathleen Verhey, magna cum laude, Inver Grove Heights, Minnesota Valeria Eloise Whitmore, Shelby, Nebraska Chuxi Xiong, Wuhan, People's Republic of China Sharon Rose Yehnert, cum laude, Altamonte Springs, Florida Katherina Valentin Zdravkov, North Port, Florida Xiaoyu Zhu, Suzhou, People's Republic of China Caroline Loftus Zorc, Bethesda, Maryland

VALEDICTORIAN CANDIDATES

Kaitlyn Jane Bresingham Jane Helen Caulfield Kirsten Lynn Cirone Danielle Ashley Corbin Miguel Antonio Coste, Jr. Nolan Edward Fey

Kristen Helen Friday Anna Michelle Haigh David Andrew Haungs Maura Rose Hogaboom Grace Diane Kruszewski Christian Vincent McKernan Maxwell A. Meuth Audrey Rebecca Miles Dave Ram Mohan James Francis Twist Meredith Taylor Wilson

2023 EMERITI FACULTY

Kevin Barry, Teaching Professor Emeritus, Kaneb Center
Peter Bauer, Professor Emeritus of Electrical Engineering
Lee Anna Clark, Professor Emerita of Psychology
JoAnn DellaNeva, Professor Emerita of Romance Languages and Literatures
Erika Doss, Professor Emerita of American Studies
Amitava Dutt, Professor Emeritus of Political Science
Stephen Fallon, Professor Emeritus of Program of Liberal Studies
Thomas Flint, Professor Emeritus of Philosophy
Davide Hill, Professor Emeritus of Chemical and Biomolecular

Engineering Maxwell Johnson, Professor Emeritus of Theology

William Kremer, Professor Emeritus of Art, Art History, and Design

J. Parker Ladwig, Librarian Emeritus, Hesburgh Library Byung-Joo Lee, Professor Emeritus of Economics

Chao-Shin Liu, Professor Emeritus of Accountancy
Bradley Malkovsky, Professor Emeritus of Theology
Thomas Merluzzi, Professor Emeritus of Psychology
Richard B. Pierce, Professor Emeritus of History
Luc Reydams, Professor of the Practice Emeritus of Political Science
Robin Rhodes, Professor Emeritus of Art, Art History, and Design
Kenneth Ripple, Professor Emeritus of Law
Ken Sauer, Professor Emeritus of Electrical Engineering
Susan St. Ville, Teaching Professor Emerita, Kroc Institute
Thomas Stober, Professor Emeritus of Accountancy
Alain Toumayan, Professor Emeritus of Romance Languages and Literatures

David Watson, Professor Emeritus of Psychology

HONOR SOCIETIES

In the **College of Arts and Letters**, the following were elected to membership in the national sociology honor society of the **Epsilon Chapter of Alpha Kappa Delta**:

Noeliah Marie Auqui Aidee Barajas Marc Anthony Barnes, Jr. Emily Lynne Braun Clare Elizabeth Brown Sydney Marie Brown Nyah LoRee Brummer Bethany Hope Cummings Cayla Ciara Dent Phoebe Catherine Dodge Zijie He Yoolim Kim Kaylan Alexanne Knott Matthew Spencer Kraft Jiadai Li Sabrina Xinyi Lian Marina McCormack Mannion Elise McGinley Julia Aileen McKenna Margaux Elise Miller Elijah P. Morgan Talha Y. Pala Andrea Romero Kelly Ann Shinnick Teresa Loretta Spesia Danielle T. Tirado Theresa Grace Tulsiak Mara Elizabeth Winfrey

In the **College of Arts and Letters**, the following were elected to membership in the Gender Studies Program honor society of the **Alpha Phi Chapter of Triota**:

Marc Anthony Barnes, Jr. Lucia Carbajal Cayla Ciara Dent Margaret Lynn Gallagher Martha Grace Gluck Corrine Grace Hays Matthew James Heilman Alyssa Love Lee Carolyn Elizabeth Nagengast Rayna Richard Reeves Anna Grace Ryan Margaret Katharine Sheehan Piper Therese Shine Eden Tesfay

In the **College of Arts and Letters**, the following were elected to membership in the German language honor society of **Delta Phi Alpha:**

Abigail Rose Craff Eoghan James Fay Nathaniel Joseph Fellman Lingxiao (Linda) Gao

Gabriel Donald Gelke Joseph Scott Jegier Alexis Caroline Kelly Selina Weiyun Nie Michael Anthony O'Loughlin Nicholas John Ruhling Gretchen Elizabeth Siegel Katherine Josephine Stoelk

In the **College of Arts and Letters**, the following were elected to membership in the academic honor society of **Gamma Kappa Alpha:**

Maria Francisca Beheran Palacios Catherine May Bosch Caroline Julia Crawford Bethany Hope Cummings Peter Joseph Di Re Caroline Ashley Doyal Luis Jaime Elizondo Gracia Eoghan James Fay Peter Michael Ferraro Ciara Elizabeth Fitter Kathleen Michelle Fitzsimons Genevieve Solenne Fougerousse Margaret Lynn Gallagher Maryanna Tate Gattuso Jacqueline Rae Glago Fournier Grace Margaret Gorman Mary Katherine Guinan Alexa Joan Haeflinger Mary Elisabeth Hanley Nicholas Dyer Haskell Charles Jacob House Lily Claire Klezmer Patrick Daniel Lawler Ciara Elizabeth Lawlor Sabrina Josephine Lee Luca Marini Maria Natalia Maxwell Mackenzie Kathryn Mencias Logan Amado Mendoza Sophia Marie Michetti Sophia Mae Orsinelli Trinity Maeve Reilly Anthony Michael Rivetti Gavin Michael Shust Elizabeth Gabrielle Smith Luiza Ortegal Vara Joseph Grier Vettoretti Henry Cullen Visconsi Valeria Eloise Whitmore Katherina Valentin Zdravkov

In the **College of Arts and Letters**, the following were elected to membership in the anthropology honor society of **Lambda Alpha**

Angela Kaye Betz Maria Alejandra Chapman Zubieta Caitlin Erin Conly Sydney Florine Theresa Marie Heidenreich Carolyn Rose Homolka Julia Catherine Johnston Anna Seung Ha Lee Lydia Jane Liang Claudia Cecilia Rivera Gabriella Marie Saladino Sarajane Smith Madeline Rose Solkey Emily Swiatek Nyakeh Konrad Tuchscherer Meredith Taylor Wilson

In the **College of Arts and Letters**, the following were elected to membership in the national history honor society of **Phi Alpha Theta:**

Lingxiao (Linda) Gao

In the **College of Arts and Letters**, the following were elected to membership in the academic honor society of **Phi Beta Kappa:**

Christopher Gregory Aiello Margaret Edith Allen Frederick Sampson Assaf John Babbo Kanisha Shivone Bahierathan Adviti Bali Michael Christopher Barrett Grace Eva Beutter Melissa Emily Brown Thomas Joseph Catapano Shreyas Kalmadi Chetan Nathaniel Murray Cieplik Nicholas Pierre Clarizio Andrew E. Coffey Grace Elizabeth Connors Maximilian Thomas Cook Miguel Antonio Coste, Jr. Abigail Rose Craff Aidan Peter Creeron Nicholas James Crookston Shannon Arielle Culbert Noelle Natalie Dana Alexandra Isabel DeAngelis Lyndsey Elizabeth Della Vecchia Crystal Elizabeth DiBiase Joshua Joseph Dippold Clarkston Edward Doman Karina Lauren Duffy Robert Patrick Duncheskie Peter James Emanuelli

HONOR SOCIETIES

Eoghan James Fay David Michael Fletcher Annemarie Bridget Foy Lingxiao (Linda) Gao Dominic James Gaziano MyKayla Helen-Marie Geary Shannon Elizabeth Gibson Anne Elizabeth Gordon Savannah Gregory Jack Gerrard Griffiths Anna Natalia Guzman Kaiya Alexis Hansen David Andrew Haungs Maura Rose Hogaboom Carolyn Rose Homolka Aaron Matthew Jalca Emily Beth Kane Alexis Caroline Kelly Victoria Alexandra Kuprewicz Ciara Elizabeth Lawlor Ethan Ledyard Lindley Shenghua Liu Jack McDonald Loesch Claire Ann Lohman Cameron Alexander MacKenzie Adler Elizabeth Maher James Ryan Mancini

Anabel Grace Martinez James Ronald Masanek Colin Michael McDonald Brendan Joseph McFeely Julia Aileen McKenna Elizabeth Jane Messman Audrey Rebecca Miles Riley Shea Miller Nicolas Mjaess Carlos Benito Co Murga Sofia Maria Nakfoor Madison Jenny Nemeth Joseph Henry Rio Neus Peyton Claire Nielsen Mathilda Mary Noone Michaela Mary O'Grady Michael Anthony O'Loughlin Aidan James O'Malley Talha Y. Pala Daniel Pardo Renee Clare Pierson Benjamin Stephen Poag Hannah Jane Reynolds Sadie Lynn Richardson Thomas Christian Richter Grace Anna Genia Rozembajgier Christopher Francis Russo

Rachel Nicole Salamone Julia Caroline Schlueter Shannon Hayley Scott Anupriya Seksaria Natalie Morrissey Selover Allison Nicole Sharp Caroline Grace Smith Patrick Morito Soga Charlotte Claire Spraul Diana Spulber Shand Kelly Stephens Anoop Phanikrishna Sunkara Meghan Lynn Swantkowski Jing Tong Ryan C. Van Kirk Elizabeth Lee VanKammen Savannah Mary Vetterly **Riley Patrick Walsh** Ziyang Wang Greyson Clay Wesley Caroline Longe Whelan Bernadette Bianca Widjaja Meredith Taylor Wilson Charlie Dwight Yockey Bailee Rene Zacovic Blake Sar Ziegler

In the **College of Arts and Letters**, the following were elected to membership in the academic honor society of **Pi Delta Phi:**

Aurora María Álvarez Medina Liam James Coolican Noah Thomas Currie Laura Gail Godlaski Adam Christopher Griffin Emma Margaret Hamilton Holland Jaclyn Hiler Aaron Matthew Jalca William Joseph Kacey Benjamin Jack Malloy James Ryan Mancini Connie Lee McCarthy Oscar Anthony Noem Valeria Isabelle Ortiz Ocasio

Claire M. Reilly Bianca Silva Schmidt Natalie Morrissey Selover Lauren Spencer Willoughby Lisabet Thom Victor Parreira Wicks

In the **College of Arts and Letters**, the following were elected to membership in the national political honor society of **Pi Sigma Alpha**

Keila Astono Michael Christopher Barrett Timothy Eduardo Bukata Nicholas Patrick McLaughlin Carter Sean Douglas Cleary Nicholas James Crookston Annemarie Bridget Foy Dean Christopher Ganas Kelly Andrea Harris Caitlin Anne Heaney Elizabeth L. Heldt Ella Catherine Hungeling Aaron Matthew Jalca Lucie Marie Kneip Caroline Frances Kranick Henry Thomas Langbo Emily Victoria Lugg James Ronald Masanek Maria Catherine Matuska Brendan Joseph McFeely Elizabeth Jane Messman Claire Delaney Miller Michael Anthony O'Loughlin Elizabeth Grace Perna Renee Clare Pierson Lindsey Grace Reina Christopher Francis Russo Rachel Nicole Salamone Ryan Francis Schmidt Elizabeth Ann Steffensmeier Ziyang Wang Blake Sar Ziegler In the **College of Arts and Letters**, the following were elected to membership in the national psychology honor society of **Psi Chi**:

Grace Eva Beutter Zoë Bonnichsen Lyndsey Elizabeth Della Vecchia David Michael Fletcher Martha Grace Gluck Lauren Angeliana Glynn

Savannah Gregory Corrine Grace Hays Erik Thor Kaiser Ethan Ledyard Lindley Megan Elizabeth McNally Ava Elena Moreno Sofia Maria Nakfoor Christina Anne Randazzo Anupriya Seksaria Jing Tong Ryan C. Van Kirk

In the **College of Arts and Letters**, the following were elected to membership in the academic honor society of **Sigma Delta Pi:**

Christopher Gregory Aiello Hawraa Nadhum Al Janabi Emilia-Maria Alexandrovna Bondarenko Emma Mary Castello Josiah Aidan Castillo Sean Douglas Cleary Brian Francis Closkey Olivia Lorelei Cole Abigail Grace Cousins Patricia Majella Curtin Alexandra Isabel DeAngelis Allison Elizabeth Doctor Maeve O'Connell Duncan Dylan Rose Elledge Justin Adam Freking Martha Grace Gluck Kayla Diandra Gonzalez Jonathan Samuel Goodloe Anne Elizabeth Gordon Kaiya Alexis Hansen Abigail Marie Hegarty Charles Jacob House Mireille Marie Ibrahim Annaliese Marie Jameson Alexander Peter Klincewicz Claire Marie Kloska Vanessa Isabella Leonardo Adler Elizabeth Maher Anabel Grace Martinez Riley Grace McCarthy Hattie Rose Meehan Drew William Morgan Bridget Crawford Paulmann Sadie Lynn Richardson Julia Caroline Schlueter Joshua Albert Sequeira Ian Nicholas Crumlish Shuman Gavin Michael Shust Claire Olivia Trustey Jordan Lee Walker Ashley Caroline Zitnik

In the **College of Arts and Letters**, the following were elected to membership in the international English honor society of **Sigma Tau Delta**:

- Sophia Mae Alles Elizabeth Irene Blume Clayton James Canal Meghan Elizabeth Cappitteli Bianca Contreras Lopez Bridget Boisvert Curtis Luisana Maria Gonzalez DiTillio Jack Gerrard Griffiths
- Paige Elizabeth Haeflinger Mitchell James Johnson Caroline Frances Kranick James Ronald Masanek Alexandra Beyer Merrigan Drew William Morgan Kiera Josephine Murphy Oscar Anthony Noem

Caroline Grace O'Brien Madilynn Nichole O'Hara Chloe Elisabeth Onorato Madeline Rose Solkey Hannah Rae Tonsor Martha Elizabeth Zaytoun

In the **College of Arts and Letters**, the following were elected to membership in the Africana studies honor society of **Societas Africana**:

Arafat Feisel Aliyi Alisia Shamara Auguste MyKayla Helen-Marie Geary Isabelle Maree Grassel Isabelle Nsambu Lukau Madison Jenny Nemeth Vicky My Nguyen Omolola Mabel Olagbegi Chloe Annecy Stafford Keeshon A. Tabron Marcus Alexander Woodard

In the **College of Arts and Letters** and the **College of Science**, the following were elected to membership in the international neuroscience honor society of **Nu Rho Psi**:

Christopher Gregory Aiello Hawraa Nadhum Al Janabi Margaret Edith Allen Laurel Emily Ammond Shea Alessandra Aquilano Camden Walker Arnold Kanisha Shivone Bahierathan Elizabeth Rose Baier Emma Caroline Bartley

HONOR SOCIETIES

Daniel Henry Baudendistel Sarah Nicole Berland Liana Ivette Bigaud Natalie Pearl Boll Grace Elizabeth Bradley Grace Marie Bronner Nicole Campbell Mary Margaret Castrigano Miguel Antonio Coste, Jr. Lauren Marie Crowe Patricia Majella Curtin Emma Carolyn Danes Jessica Elizabeth Davis Cairns Sunilbhai Desai David Antonio Dias Crystal Elizabeth DiBiase Caroline Ann Docherty John Paul Doran Karina Lauren Duffy Maeve O'Connell Duncan Robert Patrick Duncheskie Genevieve Solenne Fougerousse Page Hammond Freeman

Clarissa Iliana Fuentes Victoria Rose Gevaudan Anne Elizabeth Gordon Anna Natalia Guzman Brookelyn Marjorie Hanley Cristina Laura Hayes Meizoso Matthew James Heilman Nicole Erin Heredia Carolyn Rose Homolka Isabelle Joy Keren John Paul Sameh Khouzam Annika Campbell Knuth Victoria Alexandra Kuprewicz Margaret Elizabeth Latham Caroline Noelle Sonego Lavender Vanessa Isabella Leonardo Lydia Jane Liang Scott Francis Lucitt Michael James Lukowicz Gavriella Aviva Lund Ireland Majewski Sydney Cecilia Martinez Alexandra Rose Matarazzo

Maria Catherine Matuska Connie Lee McCarthy Kaitlin Cecilia McGowan Mackenzie Kathryn Mencias Michaela Mary O'Grady Sophia Mae Orsinelli Isabel Rose Ortiz Kingsley Owusu Otoo Sarah Sophia Reidy Kaela Marie Pereira Reisch Gabriella Marie Saladino Emma Nicole Schettig **Julia** Tyler Smith Anna Elizabeth Speckin Andrew Ryan Spittell Katharyn Rose Stefanovski Alyssa Maria Sutanto Lucy Sophia Tarcha Claire Olivia Trustey Theresa Marie Villa Vanessa Haley Villalpando Bettina Villegas Madison Olivia Zajas

In the **College of Science**, the following were elected to membership in the national physics honor society of **Sigma Pi Sigma:**

Rebecca Shelby Boyle Sean Thomas Calagna Josiah Aidan Castillo Thomas Joseph Catapano Nolan Edward Fey Marie Gerges Nathaniel Arthur Hiott Carter Jay Hrabrick Dante Michael Komater Shenghua Liu Mark James McFarlin Daniel Pardo William Gerard Powers Edward John Roe Nandini Anju Sadagopan Diana Spulber Greyson Clay Wesley Eleanor R. Yates

In the **College of Engineering**, the following were elected to membership in the national civil engineering honor society of **Chi Epsilon**:

Candace Elizabeth Atchison Arianna Bordogna-Jurkowitz Samuel Joseph Cadman Elizabeth Patricia Capretta Helen Josephine Closkey Margaret Emily Mathews Daniel James Pronko Yiqiao Qin John Joseph Sainz Nicholas Dwight Sansone Elizabeth Ann Sheridan Jason Ross Thomas

In the **College of Engineering**, the following were elected to membership in the academic honor society of **Eta Kappa Nu**:

Alex Hays Beck Joseph David Canfield III Gregory James DeFalco Jacob William Elwell Nolan Edward Fey Eric Samuel Gallagher David Garcia Gonzalez Bridget Anne Goodwine Jacob Joseph Gose Luis Esteban Hernandez Ian Gillet Horvath Zachary Alexander Jaromin Alex Richard Kaup Lauren Marie Korbel Joshua David O'Brien Angela Bernadette Rauch Verlee Ann Richey Robert Li Xu

In the **College of Engineering**, the following were elected to membership in the academic honor society of **Pi Tau Sigma:**

Zachary Allen Bennett Gordon Juell Bess Nicolas Martino Biondo Kaitlyn Jane Bresingham Melina Rose Canter Lucas Mark DeBiase Nicholas James DeLuca Paul Christian DeMarco

Cameron Michael DeShetler Michael William Dillon Kaitlin A. Diversey Owen John Duffy Giana Dominique Fallara Kevin Gabriel Alvarez Gabriella Posada Howard Benjamin Armstrong James Nathan Brian Konen Kathleen Marie Pala Trevor Jacob Pastega Jack Selkirk McArthur Reford James Nicholas Ryniak Joseph James Sommer Sarah Elizabeth Wells

In the **College of Engineering**, the following were elected to membership in the academic honor society of **Sigma Gamma Tau:**

Henry Edward Baer Vincent Peter DiFilippo Lauren Elisabeth Falk Christopher Robert Peterson Nandini Anju Sadagopan

In the **College of Engineering**, the following were elected to membership in the academic honor society of **Tau Beta Pi**:

Jonathan Thomas Abbott Zachary Patrick Anderson Dillon Michael Bangasser Allison Elizabeth Brankin Kaitlyn Jane Bresingham Megan Anna Cater Sarah Frances Cavacos Alexander Clinton Kailey Allison Connors Lucas Mark DeBiase Cameron Michael DeShetler Michael William Dillon Owen John Duffy Jacob William Elwell Giana Dominique Fallara Allison Marie Fick Kristen Helen Friday Patrick Gerard

Bridget Anne Goodwine Anna Michelle Haigh David Joseph Hale Abigail Mae Helenbrook Luis Esteban Hernandez Benjamin Armstrong James Zachary Alexander Jaromin Livia Andrew Johan Olivia Elizabeth Johnson Alex Richard Kaup Alexander Michael Kolodychak Nathan Brian Konen Lauren Marie Korbel Noah Gerald Mader Simran Moolchandaney Selina Weiyun Nie Christopher Robert Peterson Madison Ruchét Pixler

Daniel James Pronko Yiqiao Qin Angela Bernadette Rauch Jack Selkirk McArthur Reford John Joseph Sainz Mark Richard Schermerhorn John Francis Schlehr Connor James Shields Joseph James Sommer Jason Ross Thomas Jackson Bradley Vyletel David Nicholas St. John Webster Connor Matthew Wozniak Katelyn Elizabeth Wyatt Robert Li Xu Emily Marie Zlatniski

In the **Mendoza College of Business**, the following were elected to membership in the national marketing honor society of **Alpha Mu Alpha**:

Lucas Daniel Álvarez Medina Lauren Julia Beaudreau Alexandra Maria Bendixen James David Bertrand Annabel Grace Briody Caroline W. Cioffi Jamison William Cook Dylan Rose Elledge Cecilia Meryl Giarman Margaret Ann Griesedieck John D. Hadley Kelly Shannon Hanratty Holland Jaclyn Hiler Grace Elizabeth Kanehann Annabelle Chiara Lake Renata AnaMaria Lee Melanie Grace Maggine Kelly Nolan Cooney Mansour Sarah Elizabeth Miller Claire Marie Mollenkopf Alaina Rae Perila Caroline Rose Pla Brooke Elizabeth Puccini Julia Elizabeth Quinn Alicja Ramotowski Michelle Elizabeth Saganich Kaylee Susan Seidel Jaye Theresa Sevcik Anna Claire Thompson Kaitlyn Ann Tingwald Frank Edward Walsh Chadwick Tse-Fung Wang Taylor Kathryn Wong Katherine Sullivan Yemc

HONOR SOCIETIES

In the **Mendoza College of Business**, the following were elected to membership in the academic honor society of **Beta Alpha Psi:**

- MacLean William Baker Jorge Enrique Blasini Frontera James Anthony Calcagno Fangrui Chen Madeline Marie Christiansen Kristen Lynn Cirone Michael Griffin Curley Sean Michael Dolan Alexandria Gabriella DosSantos Jace Murphy Etchechury Brittney Ayana Ferguson John Allen Ferguson III
- Ryan Patrick Ford Kayla Diandra Gonzalez Molly Louise Harding Klaudia Jablonska Annaliese Marie Jameson Sara Margaret Kirsch Alexander Harz Kobylowski Charles David Law Karlie Sining Liang Crystal Tao Lin Logan Amado Mendoza John Richard Morico

Michael John Murakami Sean Patrick O'Connor Jessica Mary O'Neill Amanda Faith Pottorff Daniel William Poulton Ana Teresa Reyes Sarah Sophia Rodriguez Joshua Albert Sequeira Claire Evelyn Sison Nora Frances Whelton

In the **Mendoza College of Business**, the following were elected to membership in the academic honor society of **Beta Gamma Sigma**:

Mary Jane Bagatini Añón Napoleon Astorga Mitchell Neil Babiarz Laura Catherine Battinelli Luke Henry Bell Gordon Juell Bess Kourtney Alexandria Bradshaw-Clay Camilo Breton Hermida Robert Joseph Calabro Alex Cantu Anika Castellino Prithwiraj Chowdhury Kristen Lynn Cirone Tanner Thomas Condon Charles Jason Dapp Alec J. DeLong Bingyu (Lily) Deng Jane Lucia DiSibio Brian Thomas Doyle Nicholas Samuel Edels Ryan J. Fanella John Allen Ferguson III Ryan Patrick Ford Luke Matthew Frommelt

Elisabeth Katherine Frost Sarah C. Gallagher Luke Finbar Gannon William Benjamin Gardner III Keian Scott Gatewood Robert Edward Fitzhugh Gentry Caleb David Grieser David Nicholas Grundy Bradley Stephen Haas Colin Edward Hall Michael George Hendrickson Mitchell James Johnson Grace Elise Kamholz Helen Marie Keefe Katherine McCorkindale Kern Amit Kesherwani Yuki Koyama Grace Diane Kruszewski Brady Andrew LaBahn Charles David Law Siqi Li Cullen Lawrence MacQuarrie Mia Grace Matsunami Christian Andres Maturana Genskowski Joseph Drayton McClelland Caitlin Danielle Miller Dave Ram Mohan Michael John Murakami Thomas Ambrose Novy Jaqueline Eleanore Pink Daniel William Poulton Brooke Elizabeth Puccini Samriddha Pyakurel Brandon Rose Jason Powers Row Serge Georges Saad Carolina A. Santiago Sánchez Jiawei Tang Linh Tang Bradley Paul Taylor Katie Anne Turner Isabella Joy Vasko Reid Daniel VonDielingen Zachary Thomas Welsch Katrina Jeanne Wicks Nicholas McKay Yanek Wenjia Yang

In the **Mendoza College of Business**, the following were elected to membership in the international honor society of **Nu Lambda Mu**:

Mary Jane Bagatini Añón Cynthia Leigh Barker Alex Cantu Kourtney Alexandria Bradshaw-Clay Amanda Joy Hammond Jacqueline Marie Kronk

Carson Hunter Lee Zhilin Li (Roy Lee) Lisa A. Matejka Liam E. McCauley David Andrew Nyitray Johanna Marie Summers Mackenzie Rose Thielen Jordan Nicole Wahlstrom Katrina Jeanne Wicks Keegan Richard Wolohan In the **School of Architecture**, the following were elected to membership in the academic honor society of **Tau Sigma Delta**:

Maria Francisca Beheran Palacios Searra Rose Malocsay Bell Danielle Ashley Corbin Robert Jacob Crawford Angelica Rose Derwent Ketcham Lily Claire Klezmer Maria Natalia Maxwell Maxwell A. Meuth Jonathan Paul Roberts Talia Michelle Steinwald Savannah Raquel Valerio Alexandra Kathleen Verhey

AWARDS AND PRIZES

TEACHING AWARDS

REVEREND EDMUND P. JOYCE, C.S.C. AWARD FOR EXCELLENCE IN UNDERGRADUATE TEACHING

Honors faculty members who have had a profound influence on undergraduate students through sustained exemplary teaching

Laura Betz, Associate Teaching Professor of English Kathleen Boyle, Teaching Professor of Romance Languages and Literatures

David Campbell, Professor of Political Science

Anne Coleman, Associate Professor of American Studies

Crislyn D'Souza-Schorey, Professor of Biological Sciences

Anne Garcia-Romero, Associate Professor of Film, Television, and Theatre

Daniel Graff, Professor of the Practice, History

James (Jake) Lundberg, Associate Professor of the Practice, History

Bahram Moasser, Associate Teaching Professor of Chemistry and Biochemistry

Margaret Pfeil, Teaching Professor of Theology

Michael Pruitt, Associate Teaching Professor of Applied Computational Math and Statistics

Jason Reed, Associate Teaching Professor of Finance

Brian Smith, Teaching Professor of Civil and Environmental Engineering and Earth Sciences

Robert Stevenson, Professor of Electrical Engineering

David Veselik, Teaching Professor of Biological Sciences

Kevin Walsh, Associate Teaching Professor of Civil and Environmental Engineering and Earth Sciences

Patrick Wensing, Associate Professor of Aerospace and Mechanical Engineering

Rebecca Wingert, Associate Professor of Biological Sciences **Kaitlin Wowak,** Associate Professor of IT, Analytics and Operations

Zhiyong Zhang, Professor of Psychology

UNIVERSITY

Dockweiler Award for Excellence in Undergraduate Advising

Recognizes faculty and staff who have demonstrated a sustained commitment to Notre Dame undergraduates through outstanding mentoring, academic advising or career counseling services

- Lisa Heming, Office of Undergraduate Studies, Mendoza College of Business
- Maria McKenna, Professor of the Practice, Institute for Educational Initiatives
- Troy Vogel, Associate Teaching Professor of Chemical and Biomolecular Engineering

Frank O'Malley Award

Presented to a faculty member who exhibits the ideals of Frank O'Malley by demonstrating a commitment to excellence in undergraduate teaching.

Brian Mulholland, Assistant Professor of the Practice, Mathematics

GRADUATE SCHOOL

James A. Burns, C.S.C. Award

Recognizes a faculty member for distinction in graduate teaching or other exemplary contribution to graduate education

Mark Anthony Caprio, Associate Professor of Physics and Astronomy

Patricia A. Champion, Professor of Biological Sciences

Dick and Peggy Notebaert Award

Recognizes a faculty or staff member who has had a significant impact on graduate studies or graduate student development at Notre Dame

Robert Goulding, Associate Professor of Liberal Studies

LAW SCHOOL

Notre Dame Law School Distinguished Faculty Award

Bruce Huber, Professor of Law

COLLEGE OF ARTS AND LETTERS

Graduate Student Mentorship Award

Jean Porter, Professor of Theology

Research Achievement Award

E. Mark Cummings, Professor of Psychology

Charles E. Sheedy Award for Excellence in Teaching

John Duffy, Professor of English

COLLEGE OF SCIENCE

Sister Kathleen Cannon Award

For excellence in undergraduate advising

DeeAnne Goodenough-Lashua, Teaching Professor of Chemistry and Biochemistry Kelly Harrington, First Year Academic Advisor

Outstanding Research Scientist

Allen Oliver, Research Professor of Chemistry and Biochemistry

College of Science Research Award

Elizabeth Archie, Professor of Biological Sciences

Shilts-Leonard Teaching Award

Michael Gekhtman, Professor of Mathematics

COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING

Outstanding Teacher of the Year Award

Brian Smith, Teaching Professor of Civil and Environmental Engineering and Earth Sciences

MENDOZA COLLEGE OF BUSINESS

2023 Zachary Plantz Outstanding Undergraduate Teaching Award

Sriram Somanchi, Assistant Professor of IT, Analytics, and Operations

Department of Accountancy James Dincolo Outstanding Professor Award

James Wittenbach, Professor of Accountancy

Master of Science in Accountancy James Dincolo Outstanding Professor Award

Tim Morrison, Associate Teaching Professor of Accountancy

The James Dincolo Outstanding Research Award

Awarded to tenure track professors for outstanding research

Accountancy: Jessica Watkins, Assistant Professor Finance: Zhi Da, Professor IT, Analytics and Operations: Ahmed Abbasi, Professor Management and Organization: Dean Shepherd, Professor Marketing: Shijie Lyu, Associate Professor

The James Dincolo Outstanding Teaching Award

Awarded to teaching professors for outstanding teaching

Accountancy: James O'Brien, Teaching Professor Finance: Jason Reed, Associate Teaching Professor IT, Analytics and Operations: Huy Huynh, Associate Teaching Professor Management and Organization: Kelly Rubey, Assistant Teaching Professor Marketing: Mitch Olsen, Associate Teaching Professor

The James Dincolo Outstanding Teaching Award

Awarded to tenured or tenure-track professors for outstanding teaching

Accountancy: Stephannie Larocque, Associate Professor Finance: Robert Battalio, Professor IT, Analytics and Operations: Shawn Qu, Assistant Professor Management and Organization: Craig Crossland, Professor Marketing: John Costello, Assistant Professor

Outstanding Graduate Professor Award

Executive Master of Business Administration: John Busenbark, Assistant Professor Executive Master of Nonprofit Administration: Steve Sollmann, Development Master of Business Administration: Walter Clements, Teaching Professor Master of Nonprofit Administration - Traditional: Angela Logan, Associate Teaching Professor Master of Science in Business Analytics - Chicago: Mike Chapple, Teaching Professor Master of Science in Business Analytics - Residential: Huy Huynh, Associate Teaching Professor Master of Science in Business Analytics - Sports Analytics: Martin Barron, Assistant Teaching Professor Master of Science in Finance - Residential: Shane Corwin, Professor Master of Science in Management: Patrick Gibbons, Adjunct Teaching Professor

Outstanding Undergraduate Professor Award

Finance: **Tim Loughran**, Professor *IT*, Analytics and Operations: **Sriram Somanchi**, Assistant Professor Management and Organization: **Jennifer Cronin**, Associate Teaching Professor Marketing: **Christopher Bechler**, Assistant Professor

Joe and Gina Prochaska Family Teaching Award

Presented annually to a faculty member that teaches in the undergraduate program and chosen by the graduating senior class. Faculty member is chosen for their outstanding achievement in preparing students to be leaders in the field of business

Kaitlin Wowak, Associate Professor of IT, Analytics, and Operations

ACTIVITY AND SERVICE AWARDS

Africana Studies Award for Community Spirit and Service

Honors outstanding academic achievement and community service by an undergraduate or graduate student

Julia Aileen McKenna, South Bend, Indiana

Band Service Award

Awarded to band members for dedication and service to the Notre Dame Band

Angela Kaye Betz, Hicksville, Ohio Nathaniel Arthur Hiott, Central, South Carolina Olivia Elizabeth Johnson, Midland, Michigan Branden Edward Kohnle, Olathe, Kansas Elizabeth Kathleen Mellor, South Bend, Indiana Christopher Robert Peterson, Roanoke, Illinois Owen Quinn Richey, Bellingham, Washington Nicholas Benjamin Roseboom, Syracuse, New York Lauren Michelle Ruthven, Walla Walla, Washington Katherine Josephine Stoelk, Urbandale, Iowa Christopher Berinyuy Tangka, Dacula, Georgia

Paul Bertolini Jazz Soloist Award

Awarded to the senior who is the outstanding jazz soloist

Timothy Joseph Dorn, Jr., Horse Shoe, North Carolina

Buddy Bolden Jazz Award

Awarded for outstanding contributions to Notre Dame's New Orleans Brass Band

Matthew James Baumstark, Glenview, Illinois Kyle John Nicgorski, Herndon, Virginia

The George Boynton Award

Awarded to the person who has made a significant contribution to the Notre Dame Band in the area of service and citizenship

David Michael Fletcher, Quakertown, Pennsylvania

The George Brinkley Prize

To the students who exemplify the Department of Political Science's ideals of public service through service to the department, the University, or the wider community

Nicholas James Crookston, Muncie, Indiana Blake Sar Ziegler, New Orleans, Louisiana

Steve Calonje Jazz Award

Awarded for outstanding contribution to the Jazz Band

John Davies, Billings, Montana John Patrick Sexton, Cumming, Georgia

Citation of Merit Award

For contribution in Notre Dame's residential mission through service in the student's residence hall

Anjelica Aguirre, Tunnel Hill, Georgia Margaret Edith Allen, Carol Stream, Illinois Marliece Rose Barrios, Glendora, California Malia Kathryn Bissen, Madison, Wisconsin Paul Ewing Cassidy, Phoenix, Arizona Natalie Therese Christiansen, Parker, Colorado Lucas Mark DeBiase, Colorado Springs, Colorado Clarkston Edward Doman, Bloomfield Hills, Michigan Renato Grandmont, Riverside, Connecticut Mary Grace Hamlin, Dublin, Ohio Maura Rose Hogaboom, Arlington Heights, Illinois Daniel Jiwon Kim, Tacoma, Washington Savanna Rose Klee, Victor, New York Kaylan Alexanne Knott, San Antonio, Texas Christopher William Liu, Prospect, Kentucky Scott Francis Lucitt, Cohasset, Massachusetts Paolo Giorgio Mazzara, Stamford, Connecticut Andrew Thomas McClimon, New Albany, Ohio Anna Marie Medrano, Cumming, Georgia Kayleigh Morgan Monahan, Roswell, Georgia Michael John Murakami, Palatine, Illinois Kevin Joseph Murphy, Western Springs, Illinois Thomas Ambrose Novy, Chicago, Illinois Camille Marie Patton, New Orleans, Louisiana Blake Alan Perry, Spring, Texas Brenden Joseph Quirk, Louisville, Kentucky Mary Martha Rice, South Bend, Indiana Christopher Thomas Russell, Bloomington, Illinois William Joseph Shea, Pittsford, New York Kayla Rene Swiderski, Hau'ula, Hawai'i Cassandra Paraiso Van Etten, Avon Lake, Ohio Jackson Bradley Vyletel, Grosse Pointe, Michigan

The Reverend A. Leonard Collins, C.S.C. Award

To a graduating senior who has made substantial personal efforts to advance the interest of students at the University of Notre Dame

Elizabeth Gabrielle Smith, Kennesaw, Georgia

Community Service Award

Awarded to the band member for dedication and service in the community that the Notre Dame Band serves

Julia Aileen McKenna, South Bend, Indiana

Brett M. Ensor Band Service Award

Awarded to the member of the Notre Dame Marching Band who inspired students, staff, and alumni by exemplifying the five pillars of a Holy Cross education - 'mind, heart, zeal, family, and hope' - and inclusive excellence

Timothy Ryan McNamara, Rosemount, Minnesota

The John W. Gardner Leadership Award

To a graduating senior, graduate, or professional student who has exemplified the ideals of the University through outstanding volunteer service beyond the University community

John Patrick Sexton, Cumming, Georgia

Hall Spirit Award

To seniors who have most exemplified the spirit of Notre Dame through personality, character, and actions

Vaibhav Arora, Mumbai, India Camryn Rae Barnett, Noblesville, Indiana Chessley Blaine Blacklock, New Haven, Vermont Grace Elizabeth Bradley, Centerville, Ohio James Anthony Calcagno, Orland Park, Illinois Brian Francis Closkey, Manasquan, New Jersey Jaden Joy Cordelli, Oak Creek, Wisconsin Abigail Rose Craff, Albuquerque, New Mexico

Grace Sylvia Ducat, Kernersville, North Carolina Ryan Patrick Ford, Rochester, New York Anna Michelle Haigh, Altoona, Pennsylvania Michael David Hanisch, Tulsa, Oklahoma Anna Marie Hurt, Dallas, Texas Ethan Ryan Keller, Cleveland, Ohio Michael Christopher Lynch, Fairfax, Virginia Michael Andrew McKenzie, Jr., Wilmington, Delaware Colleen Marie McMahon, Arlington Heights, Illinois Timothy Joseph Aguilar Merkle, Castle Pines, Colorado Gracie Lynn Molnar, Granger, Indiana Javier Alejandro Nater Alvarado, Dorado, Puerto Rico Caroline Grace O'Brien, Yorktown Heights, New York Daniel James Pronko, San Diego, California Luca Nicholas Ripani, Chicago, Illinois Jared S. Schlachet, Avon, Ohio Molly Schroeder, San Diego, California Piper Therese Shine, Littleton, Colorado John Patrick Sullivan, Redondo Beach, California Cameron Harris Taylor, Greenville, North Carolina Elizabeth Lee VanKammen, Kenosha, Wisconsin Madison Kathryn Wagner, Strongsville, Ohio Victor Parreira Wicks, Seal Beach, California George Shawket Yacu, Vernon Hills, Illinois

The Reverend Theodore M. Hesburgh, C.S.C. Award

Honors the graduating seniors whose leadership has significantly advanced the climate of welcome and inclusion within or beyond the University of Notre Dame community

Nicholas James Crookston, Muncie, Indiana Mary Cecelia Doerfler, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania

The Byron V. Kanaley Award

Awarded to the senior monogram winners who have been most exemplary as student athletes and leaders

James David Bertrand, Alpharetta, Georgia Jane Helen Caulfield, Edmonton, Alberta, Canada Hannah Mae Dorney, Port Jefferson Station, New York Coleen Syerra Gillilan, Fort Collins, Colorado Trevor Allen Janicke, Maple Grove, Minnesota Carter David Putz, Village of Loch Lloyd, Missouri Cormac Joseph Ryan, New York, New York Payton Mechelle Tidd, San Diego, California

The J. Sinnott Meyers Award

To the graduating American studies seniors for outstanding service to the University

Nancy Eileen Kane, Oak Lawn, Illinois Emmet McCall Powell, Manhattan Beach, California

The Denny Moore Award for Excellence in Journalism

To the senior who exemplify the qualities for which Denny was known, including personal integrity and character commitment to Notre Dame, and writing ability

Claire Elizabeth Reid, Verona, Wisconsin

Blessed Basil Moreau, C.S.C. Leadership Award

Awarded to a senior who embodies Father Moreau's vision of educating both the heart and mind, and who has demonstrated significant efforts to advance the Catholic character of the University

Grace Olivia Gasper, Playa Del Rey, California

Robert F. O'Brien Award

Awarded for outstanding service and dedication to the Notre Dame Band

Elizabeth Mary Gasiorowski, Wenham, Massachusetts

Outstanding Band Member Award

Awarded to a band member for loyalty, dedication, and leadership

John Patrick Sexton, Cumming, Georgia

The Mike Russo Spirit Award

This award honors outstanding undergraduate students who exemplify the qualities for which Mike Russo was known, including service, personal character, and those who strive to bring the best out of themselves and others

Austin Taylor Wyman, New Orleans, Louisiana Blake Sar Ziegler, New Orleans, Louisiana

The Ray Siegfried Award for Leadership Excellence

Awarded annually to a senior at Notre Dame who exemplifies the qualities for which Notre Dame Trustee Ray Siegfried was known, including leadership, generosity, devotion to the Catholic faith and affinity for the spirit of athletic competition

Molly Schroeder, San Diego, California

Gerald F. Smith Memorial Award

To a band member for citizenship and loyalty to the Notre Dame Band

Matthew James Baumstark, Glenview, Illinois

Student Activities Leadership Award

To the students who best exemplify the spirit of Notre Dame in social, recreational, residential, service, and religious activities that promotes the welfare of the University and extended communities

Patrick Owen Lee, Northville, Michigan Camila Florencia Sanchez Siles, La Paz, Bolivia Mary Grace Scartz, Grayson, Georgia David Nicholas St. John Webster, Kingston, Jamaica

IN THE GRADUATE SCHOOL

Center for Research Computing Graduate Award for Computational Science and Visualization

Patrick James Fasano, Ames, Iowa

Deans' Fellowship

Karen Irely Angeles, Lucerne Valley, California Emmanuel Bernard Cannady, La Crosse, Wisconsin Dean N. Edun, Oviedo, Florida Brianna Nicole Felegi, West Palm Beach, Florida Maria Caterina Gargano, San Diego, California John W. Haug, Las Vegas, Nevada Kayla J. Hurd, Gurnee, Illinois Kenneth Ellis McClure, Cheyenne, Wyoming John Ndegwa Nganga, Lower Kabete, Kenya Shane C. Oh, Salt Lake City, Utah Amaryst Tamar Parks-King, Florence, Alabama Monica Christine Perez, Edinburg, Texas Keri Lynne Porter, Greenville, Texas Emorja Gihon Roberson, DeFuniak Springs, Florida Jenna N. Sjoerdsma, Ayden, North Carolina Jamie Maureen Trost, Fish Lake, Indiana Fabrice Odny Ulysse, Brooklyn, New York Seung Yi, Evansville, Indiana Charley Yejia Zhang, Fremont, California

Joseph Gaia Distinguished Fellowship in Latino Studies

Alejandra Campos, South Bend, Indiana Robert Connery Martinez, Phoenix, Arizona

Clare Boothe Luce Fellowship

Kelci Mohrman, Traverse City, Michigan Audrey Kaye Taylor, Reno, Nevada

Richard and Peggy Notebaert Premier Fellowship

Ethan Lane Addison, Johnson City, Tennessee Bridgette Befort, Topeka, Kansas Brian Christian DuSell, Chicago, Illinois Patrick James Fasano, Ames, Iowa Paolo Giani, Cassano Valcuvia, Italy Abigail G. Jorgensen, Ham Lake, Minnesota Tyler Carter Kreipke, Zionsville, Indiana Diego Felipe Lopez Aguirre, Bogotá, Colombia Morgan Munsen, Saint Louis, Missouri Benjamin Sehnert, Sartell, Minnesota Nicholas John Sweeney, Hilger, Montana Megan L. Vahsen, Boone, North Carolina Matthew Zachary Vale, Austin, Texas Yun Xie, Shenzhen, People's Republic of China

Remick Graduate Fellowship in Engineering

Cho Rok Christiana Oh, New York, New York Jonathan Satoshi Takeshita, Novi, Michigan

Kinesis-Fernandez Richards Family Endowed Fellowship

Jaynise M. Pérez Valentín, Añasco, Puerto Rico Brian Reyes Vélez, Caguas, Puerto Rico Mayrangeli Torres, Carolina, Puerto Rico

Arthur J. Schmitt Presidential Leadership Fellowship

Lauren Kathleen Callahan, Carrollton, Texas Russell Clarke, Mansfield, Texas Caitlin Therese Coverstone, Longview, Texas Nicholas Joseph Estes, Munster, Indiana Spencer Tate Giddens, Winder, Georgia Daniel Eugene Hammers, Wayland, New York Annie Holden, Ho Ho Kus, New Jersey Levi Ryan Humbard, South Bend, Indiana Eric M. Jovinelly, Wynnewood, Pennsylvania Juan Lanfranco, South Bend, Indiana Kevin Manley, Los Angeles, California Jessica A. Muhlenkamp, Findlay, Ohio Robert Douglas Neal, Saint Simon's Island, Georgia Kathleen Reynolds Nicholson, Rutherfordton, North Carolina Sarah Grace Pate, Trussville, Alabama

Keaton Volney Prather, Sterling, Kansas Benjamin Stortenbecker, Saint Petersburg, Florida Ceara Jean Talbot, Manchester, New Hampshire Charlotte Marie Wood, Apex, North Carolina Vicky Renjun Zhu, Los Angeles, California

Eli J. and Helen Shaheen Graduate School Award

Engineering: Laura M. Alderfer, Sellersville, Pennsylvania Humanities: Megan L. Vahsen, Boone, North Carolina Science: Luiz H. Doria Vilaça, Rio de Janeiro, Brazil

Shaheen 3MT Competition Winner

Laura M. Alderfer, Sellersville, Pennsylvania Susanna De Stradis, Brindisi, Italy Luiz H. Doria Vilaça, Rio de Janeiro, Brazil Megan L. Vahsen, Boone, North Carolina

Social Justice Award

Recognizes and honors distinctive achievements by a graduate student in the Notre Dame community who has tackled complex issues in our society through his or her research, scholarship, teaching, and service

Tesi Aguirre Alfaro, Monterrey, Mexico

University Presidential Fellowship

Kalin McKenzie Bennett, Rock Hill, South Carolina Char Renee Brecevic, Granger, Indiana Warren Craig Campbell, Toronto, Ontario, Canada Dario Cardamone, Catania, Italy Isaih Andrew Dale, South Bend, Indiana Colin McClarren Davison, Columbus, Ohio Lucia Dikaczova, Zilina, Slovakia Natalie M. Ehret, Dayton, Ohio Sean Field, Fort Collins, Colorado Lailatul Fitriyah, Jember, East Java, Indonesia Taylor Elizabeth Hartson, Pella, Iowa Abigail Lynn Holmes, Orion, Illinois Peitong Reinoso Jing, Jinan, Shandong, People's Republic of China Symone Antoineé Johnson, Cincinnati, Ohio Shasta Kaul, Thane West, India Kristina Michelle Kummerer, Austin, Texas Joseph Nathan Laski, Pasadena, California Xiao Liu, Houston, Texas Emily Julia Mahan, Seattle, Washington Abigail Justice Mancinelli, Georgetown, Texas Janice Gunther Martin, Brewer, Maine Jake A. McGinnis, Eagle River, Wisconsin Elizabeth Moison, Fitchburg, Massachusetts Santiago Navarrete Astorquiza, Pasto, Colombia Jeremi Bituin Panganiban, Valenzuela, Philippines John Andrew Petrakis, Montreal, Quebec, Canada Samuel Achilles Kilburn Piccolo, Pelham, Ontario, Canada Noe Pliego Campos, Pineda, Guerrero, Mexico Daniel Edward Schwandt, Appleton, Wisconsin Irakli Shalikashvili, Tbilisi, Georgia Carly Brianne Sherman, Milwaukee, Wisconsin Jon Kara Shields, Roanoke, Virginia Samantha M. Slaubaugh, Sioux Falls, South Dakota Vincent Lee Strand, Dousman, Wisconsin Jennifer Thorup Birkett, Salt Lake City, Utah Kenneth Tyler Wilcox, Auburn, New York Stella Jiayue Zhu, Suzhou, People's Republic of China

Bernard J. and Helen Holland Voll Presidential Fellowship

Haley Edythe-Anne Dutmer, Rockford, Illinois Marie-Claire Klassen, Vancouver, British Columbia, Canada Dominic M. Verner, O.P., Providence, Rhode Island

IN THE KEOUGH SCHOOL OF GLOBAL AFFAIRS

The Donald and Marilyn Keough Award

For excellence in Irish studies

Claire Ann Conroy, Palos Park, Illinois

The Peter Yarrow Award in Peace Studies

Awarded to students in the supplementary major or minor in peace studies who demonstrate academic excellence in peace studies alongside a commitment to peace and justice in the worlds

Farah Riad Zuhair Khashman, Amman, Jordan Thien Thanh Nguyen, Lawrenceville, Georgia

IN THE LAW SCHOOL

Award for Outstanding Achievement

Business Law: Phenia Hovsepyan, Los Angeles, California Criminal Law: Pirie Morgan Maher, Lake Charles, Louisiana Energy and Environmental Law: Kayleigh Yvonne Verboncoeur, Cumming, Georgia Global Law: Sarah A. Wetzel, Batavia, New York Intellectual Property and Technology Law: Garrett Thomas Potter, Redlands, California Law, Ethics, and Public Policy: Devin James John Humphreys, Farwell, Michigan Public Law: William Charles Eisenhauer, Dayton, Ohio

Edward F. Barrett Award

For outstanding achievement in the art of trial advocacy

Leo Thomas O'Malley, Hot Springs, South Dakota

The Joseph Ciraolo Memorial Award

To a law student who exemplifies spirit, service, and significant achievement in the face of adversity as did Joe, beloved member of the class of 1997

Teresita Rios, Simi Valley, California

Anne C. Hamilton Award

Given to a graduating Notre Dame Law School student who has done the most to help his or her fellow students

Phenia Hovsepyan, Los Angeles, California

International Academy of Trial Lawyers Award

For distinguished achievement in the art of advocacy

Emma Lane Coomes, Houston, Texas Jennifer Sutterer, Saint Louis, Missouri Jeremy Injay Wang, Irvine, California

Jessup International Moot Court Award

For excellence in advocacy

Brigid Elizabeth O'Keefe, Merrick, New York Michael T. Snyder, Garden City, New York Drake Charles Stobie, Overland Park, Kansas Michael Salvatore Verdichizzi, Glenmont, New York Taylor Rose Wewers, Fort Smith, Arkansas

Conrad Kellenberg Award

For service toward the betterment of the Law School and local community

Pirie Morgan Maher, Lake Charles, Louisiana

William T. Kirby Award

For excellence in brief writing

Alexander William Furtaw, Detroit, Michigan Christine Leigh Logan, Dumfries, Virginia

Dean Konop Legal Aid Award

For outstanding service in the Legal Aid Clinic Jenna Ellen James, Hartford, Kentucky

The Jon E. Krupnick Award

For excellence in the art of trial advocacy Rachel K. Schneider, Santa Clara, California

David T. Link Award

For outstanding service in the field of social justice Pirie Morgan Maher, Lake Charles, Louisiana

The Judge Joseph E. Mahoney Award

For outstanding leadership **Dillon Yang,** Mountain View, California

The Arthur A. May Award

To the member of the Barristers team who demonstrates a commitment to professional ethical standards and exhibits excellence in trial advocacy

Samantha Kay Krasker, West Palm Beach, Florida

Captain William O. McLean Law School Community Citizenship Award

Awarded to the person who has done the most to contribute to the lives of students at the Law School

Marilyn G. Mancusi, Crete, Illinois

Patricia O'Hara Scholarship and Leadership Award

In recognition for being one of the up to five graduates in this Law School class who best represents a combination of scholarship and leadership

Nicholas Anthony D'Andrea, Raleigh, North Carolina William Charles Eisenhauer, Dayton, Ohio Courtney Paige Klaus, Mulvane, Kansas Matthew Creighton Kuczora, C.S.C., Marion, Indiana Olivia Catherine Rogers, Gardner, Kansas

Tia B. Paulette and Erika S. Gustin Award

Given to the third-year law students who have demonstrated a personal and professional commitment to criminal justice and the public interest while furthering the goals of the Exoneration Justice Clinic and Notre Dame Exoneration Project student group

Pirie Morgan Maher, Lake Charles, Louisiana Rachel K. Schneider, Santa Clara, California

The Kyle D. Smith Mock Trial Award

For excellence in mock trial

Malcolm Russell Chaka, Winnetka, Illinois

The A. Harold Weber Moot Court Award

For outstanding achievement in the art of oral argument

Malcolm Coffman, Snohomish, Washington Elisabeth Frances Crusey, Dayton, Ohio Courtney Paige Klaus, Mulvane, Kansas Samantha Marie Mariani, Franklin Lakes, New Jersey Leo Thomas O'Malley, Hot Springs, South Dakota Olivia Catherine Rogers, Gardner, Kansas

The A. Harold Weber Writing Award

For excellence in essay writing

Michael T. Snyder, Garden City, New York

The Whitton Prize

For excellence in the field of labor and employment law

Michael T. Snyder, Garden City, New York

H. King Williams Memorial Award

To the graduating student who has made a significant contribution to building community at the Law School

Marilyn G. Mancusi, Crete, Illinois

IN THE COLLEGE OF ARTS AND LETTERS

The Reginald Bain Award

To the Notre Dame student who produces remarkable theatre projects from any area of theatre during the academic year

Samantha Anne Grocock, Granger, Indiana

The Gary F. Barnabo Political Science Writing Award

For outstanding writing in political science

Connor Nicholas Tsikitas, Bloomfield, New Jersey

The Dr. Robert Joseph Barnet Award

To the outstanding College of Arts and Letters preprofessional premedical senior who has demonstrated, in addition to excellent character, superior academic achievement across the arts and sciences

Josef Gregory Ernst, New Orleans, Louisiana

The Paul Bartholomew Prize

For the best senior thesis in the field of political theory

David Andrew Haungs, Manlius, New York

The Broad Avenue Filmmakers Award

To the graduating seniors for the most outstanding student films

Fiction: Margaret Sharron Murray, Chardon, Ohio Non-Fiction: John Christopher Adkins, Williamsburg, Virginia

The Dr. John E. Burke Award

To the outstanding College of Arts and Letters premedical senior who has demonstrated, in addition to excellent academic achievement, outstanding leadership qualities through service within and/or beyond the Notre Dame community

Jack McDonald Loesch, Westlake, Ohio

The Reverend Joseph H. Cavanaugh, C.S.C. Award

To the senior who has evidenced high qualities of personal character and academic excellence in theological studies

Mary Eileen Sgroi, South Bend, Indiana

The Elizabeth Christman Senior Thesis Award

To the graduating seniors in American studies in recognition of the best senior thesis

Clarkston Edward Doman, Bloomfield Hills, Michigan Grace Anna Genia Rozembajgier, Carmel, Indiana

CAMWS Award for Outstanding Accomplishment in Classics

Presented to a senior for outstanding accomplishment in classics

Angela Kaye Betz, Hicksville, Ohio

The Robert M. Conway Prize in Medieval Studies

Outstanding essay on a medieval topic by a graduating senior Brenden Joseph Quirk, Louisville, Kentucky

The Dockweiler Medal for Philosophy

To the senior in the College of Arts and Letters who submit the best essay on a philosophical theme

Elizabeth Lee VanKammen, Kenosha, Wisconsin

The Margaret Eisch Memorial Prize in Sociology

To the most outstanding senior majoring in sociology Julia Aileen McKenna, South Bend, Indiana

Endowment for Excellence Award

To a graduating senior for excellence in Arabic or classical studies

Arabic: Evan Micheal Ploeckelman, Tomahawk, Wisconsin Mary Grace Scartz, Grayson, Georgia *Classics:*

Mariko Grace Jurcsak, Waipahu, Hawaii

The Father Patrick Gaffney Integrative Anthropology Paper Award

To the student who has written a paper that crosses traditional boundaries and draws from a range of different areas of scholarship in an effort to develop a fuller, even if sometimes messier, understanding of being and becoming human

Maria Alejandra Chapman Zubieta, Panama City, Panama

Leon Liangyan Ge Endowment for Undergraduate Excellence in East Asian Studies

Award is for the best undergraduate paper for an East Asian languages and cultures content course during the academic year

Lingxiao (Linda) Gao, Beijing, People's Republic of China

The Greif Prize in Studio Art or Design

Awarded annually by the faculty to a senior BFA or BA honors student who has completed a senior thesis project in studio art or design

Luis Manuel Sosa Manubes, Cardenas, Tabasco, Mexico

The Hammon-Wheatley Creative Arts Award

This Africana studies award recognizes academic excellence related to an original work of poetry, dance, music, film, theatre, graphic design, and/or folk art related to the Diaspora

Chloe Annecy Stafford, Larchmont, New York

The Karen Croake Heisler Television Studies Award

This award is presented to a graduating senior for outstanding work in television studies

Abigail Marie Urban, Brookfield, Wisconsin

The Hesburgh Program Award for Academic Excellence and Scholarship

Awarded to the seniors in the Hesburgh Program in Public Service who have demonstrated academic excellence and achievement in the field of public policy

Noelle Natalie Dana, Rome, Maine Emily Victoria Lugg, Wilmington, Delaware Brendan Joseph McFeely, Orinda, California

The Hesburgh Program Award for Courage and Challenge

Awarded to a senior in the Hesburgh Program in Public Service who has stood up for their convictions and challenged the Notre Dame community to engage more deeply in civic life

Nicholas James Crookston, Muncie, Indiana

The Hesburgh Program Award for Leadership and Public Service

Awarded to the outstanding seniors in the Hesburgh Program in Public Service who exemplify a commitment to the public service and leadership principles of Reverend Theodore M. Hesburgh, C.S.C.

Justin Michael Witt, Midland, Michigan

The Irwin Press Prize in Medical Anthropology

For the best papers in medical anthropology

Julia Catherine Johnston, San Anselmo, California

Emil Jacques Medal for Excellence

Awarded to the students by the Department of Art, Art History, and Design for excellence in their respective field

Design: Christina Grace Onorato, New Milford, Connecticut Studio Art: Madison Marie Syufy, Corte Madera, California

The Stephen Kertesz Prize

For the best senior thesis in the field of international relations

Mary Do, Columbus, Georgia

Father Anthony J. Lauck Award

Awarded to best of show for seniors in Studio Art

Luis Manuel Sosa Manubes, Cardenas, Tabasco, Mexico

The R.V. Ley Journalism Award

To a graduating senior in the Gallivan Program in Journalism, Ethics, and Democracy for achievement and promise

Alysa Marie Guffey, Indianapolis, Indiana

Liu Family Distinguished Achievement Award

Honors the students whose character and undergraduate work best exemplify the qualities of commitment, diligence, and imagination in their respective field

Asian Studies: Marie Gerges, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania Chinese: Thomas Ambrose Novy, Chicago, Illinois Japanese: Mariko Grace Jurcsak, Waipahu, Hawaii Korean: Savanna Rose Klee, Victor, New York

Billy Maich Academy of American Poets Prize

Kristyn Nicole Garza, McAllen, Texas

The Gertrude Austin Marti Award in Theology

To the graduating senior who have given evidence of qualities of personal character and academic achievement in theological studies

Joshua Joseph Dippold, Fort Wayne, Indiana

Eleanor Meehan Award for Literary Excellence

To the undergraduate English major who submits the best original essay on a literary subject

Miriam Bethencourt, Raleigh, North Carolina

Mabel L. Mountain Painting Prize

Awarded to an art student for excellence in painting

Madison Marie Syufy, Corte Madera, California

The James E. and Barbara L. Murphy Award

To the graduating senior in the Gallivan Program in Journalism, Ethics, and Democracy for exceptional journalism

Gregory Augustus McKenna, Jr., Brookfield, Connecticut

The Paul Neville Journalism Award

To the graduating senior in the Gallivan Program in Journalism, Ethics, and Democracy for excellence in journalism

Claire Elizabeth Reid, Verona, Wisconsin

The Carolyn Nordstrom Professional Achievement Award

To the anthropology student with outstanding performance in the tasks of a professional academic in one or more of the following areas: publication, presentation at professional meetings, grants, or fellowships

Sarajane Smith, Laredo, Texas

The Robert D. Nuner Modern and Classical Language Award

To a graduating senior in the College of Arts and Letters with a first or second major in any classical or modern foreign language who has earned the highest cumulative grade point average

Mary Grace Scartz, Grayson, Georgia

The Guillermo O'Donnell Prize

For the best senior thesis in the field of comparative politics

Beau Anthony Martinez, Henderson, Colorado

The Hugh O'Donnell Award in American Studies

To the senior who demonstrates outstanding academic achievement in American studies, intellectual curiosity, and engagement in the major

Lucy Campbell Adams, Summit, New Jersey

The John A. Oesterle Award in Philosophy

Award given when merited to graduating philosophy majors for excellence in philosophy

Paolo Giorgio Mazzara, Stamford, Connecticut Kaden Daniel McMillan, Ocala, Florida Blake Sar Ziegler, New Orleans, Louisiana

The Joseph P. O'Toole, Jr. Award

To the graduating senior for excellence in film studies

Aidan James O'Malley, Wheaton, Illinois

Outstanding Creative Writing Student

To the graduating senior who has excelled in creative writing

Andrew Juyoon Lee, Seoul, Republic of Korea

Outstanding Senior Award

Awarded to the most outstanding Department of Music seniors, by vote of the undergraduate committee

Timothy Joseph Dorn, Jr., Horse Shoe, North Carolina Angela Bernadette Rauch, Downers Grove, Illinois

John J. Reilly Scholar Award

To the Arts and Letters/Engineering senior with outstanding performance in their careers as a Notre Dame student

Ian Robert Baker, Chester, Virginia

Eugene M. Riley Prize in Photography

For excellence in photography by a photography student

Leah Mae Ingle, Mishawaka, Indiana

Radwan and Allan Riley Prize

Awarded to the seniors for excellence in their respective field Design: Christina Grace Onorato, New Milford, Connecticut

Studio Art: Luis Manuel Sosa Manubes, Cardenas, Tabasco, Mexico

The James E. Robinson Award

To the outstanding senior English major

Madilynn Nichole O'Hara, Chelsea, Michigan

The John Roos Prize

For the best senior thesis in the field of American politics

Jordan Paige Lydon, Hopewell, Pennsylvania

The Julian Samora Award

To the student demonstrating broad engagement with academic life Caitlin Erin Conly, Scottsdale, Arizona

The John F. Santos Award

In recognition of outstanding achievement in research, academic performance, and student-life activities

Emma Caroline Bartley, Louisville, Kentucky **Alexa Diane Mogan,** Bartlett, Illinois

Senior Recognition Award in Psychology

In recognition of outstanding achievement in research, academic performance, and student-life activities while pursuing a major course of study in psychology

Ciara Elizabeth Lawlor, Summit, New Jersey Alejandro Luis Mujica Vierci, Asuncion, Paraguay Sofia Maria Nakfoor, Naples, Florida Ryan C. Van Kirk, Arlington, Virginia

The Brother Simeon, C.S.C. Award

For distinction in Irish language and literature

Annika Beth Coberly, Upton, Wyoming

The Sociology Outstanding Senior Essay Award

For the most outstanding senior sociology essay

Sydney Marie Brown, Roy, Utah

The Spirit Award

To the senior who has evidenced exceptional devotion and service to theology as a field of study

Francesca Maria Casarella, South Bend, Indiana

Blessed Nicholas Steno Award

This award recognizes a graduating senior who has demonstrated academic excellence across two majors: theology and a major in the College of Science

Reed William Stevens, Grand Ledge, Michigan

The Frederic Syburg Award

The award is given to the theatre students who have done outstanding work in the area of playwriting or literature

Quinlan M. Earley, Wheaton, Illinois

The Theatre Alumni Award

To a graduating senior for outstanding work in theatre

Timothy Joseph Aguilar Merkle, Castle Pines, Colorado

The Professor James Withey Award

To the senior in American studies for notable achievement in writing

Connor J. Rooney, Wilmette, Illinois

The Department of Africana Studies Wright, Flint-Hamilton and Mason Award

This award honors prior directors of the African and African American studies program recognizing excellence in research on a topic exploring social, political, economic, and/or cultural aspects of the Diaspora

Madison Jenny Nemeth, South Bend, Indiana

IN THE COLLEGE OF SCIENCE

ACS Division Outstanding Senior Student

For the senior students who have displayed a significant aptitude in coursework and research accomplishments in their division

Analytical Chemistry:

David Andrew Haungs, Manlius, New York Inorganic Chemistry:
William Youngin Chin, Glenview, Illinois Organic Chemistry:
Gabe K. McKenna, Johnsburg, Illinois Physical Chemistry:
Audrey Rebecca Miles, Brunswick, Ohio

The Lawrence H. Baldinger Award

Given to graduates who demonstrate academic excellence, broad leadership skills, and professionalism at the undergraduate level as they prepare for medical training

Constance Peace Chen, Rochester, Minnesota Sarah T. Chong, Chattanooga, Tennessee Shannon Arielle Culbert, Toms River, New Jersey

Robert Braco, M.D. Honors Research Award

This award is given to an outstanding senior honors students who have excelled in all aspects of the Biology Honors Program, including significant research accomplishments, graduate-level academic work, and an exemplary senior thesis

Cameron Alexander MacKenzie, Phoenix, Arizona James Francis Twist, Buffalo, New York

The Paul Chagnon Award in Physics

Recognizing academic excellence, responsible leadership, exemplary behavior, and professional awareness towards healing arts

Diana Spulber, Arlington Heights, Illinois

Chemistry and Biochemistry Leadership Award

For a senior who has devoted substantial time and energy to create sustainable programs or other changes that fundamentally improve the student experience in the Department of Chemistry and Biochemistry

Jenna Elise Kautzky, Eagan, Minnesota

Samuel J. Chmell, M.D. Award

Given to a preprofessional student who demonstrated a high level academic achievement, exemplary character, and integrity

Brendan James Schwartz, Overland Park, Kansas

Collegiate Sequence Award

This award is presented each year to exceptional graduating seniors in recognition of outstanding academic achievement, service to others, and personal integrity

Gabrielle Lynn Keller, Ponte Vedra, Florida Analena Raye VanderZwaag, Elkhart, Indiana

The Dean's Award

Presented to the outstanding graduating senior in the College of Science in recognition of exemplary personal character, leadership, service, and outstanding achievement

Audrey Rebecca Miles, Brunswick, Ohio

The Dean's Research Award

Presented to the outstanding graduating senior in the College of Science in recognition of exceptional research within and across the traditional boundaries of scholarly disciplines who embrace, facilitate, and foster an environment of scientific inquiry

Ryan Christopher Lynch, Ashburn, Virginia

The Kolettis Award in Mathematics

For excellence in mathematics

Alexa Diane Mogan, Bartlett, Illinois

Mr. and Mrs. Frank McDonald Undergraduate Research Award

This award is given to the senior who has demonstrated extraordinary promise in biological research, as evidenced by outstanding undergraduate research accomplishments and dedication, including significant intellectual contribution to his/her project

Shannon Elizabeth Gibson, Poughkeepsie, New York

The Patrick J. Niland, M.D. Award

To the preprofessional studies student who has demonstrated a high level of academic achievement, professionalism, and integrity

Natalie Therese Christiansen, Parker, Colorado

Outstanding Applied and Computational Mathematics and Statistics Major Award

Presented to the graduating seniors who have demonstrated outstanding scholarship, service, and leadership

Matthew James Baumstark, Glenview, Illinois Savannah Mary Vetterly, McDonald, Pennsylvania

Outstanding Biochemist Award

For leadership, academic achievements, research, and scholarship in biochemistry

Ashley Vanessa-Anna Bullington, Damascus, Maryland

Outstanding Biochemistry Research Award

For excellence in research in biochemistry

Katelyn Ann Wendt, Cicero, New York

Outstanding Biological Scientist Award

This award is given to graduating senior who has demonstrated extraordinary promise in the biological sciences as evidenced by both academic and research excellence

Isabella Cristina Gomez Gonzalez, Doral, Florida

Outstanding Biology Student Leader Award

Award for outstanding contributions, through their leadership and service, to advance the interests of other students in the department

Eva Shaeffer Deegan, Cedar Rapids, Iowa **Alex Michael Dittmar,** Oglesby, Illinois **Jeremy Thomas Sutterer,** Weldon Spring, Missouri

Outstanding Chemist Award

For academic and research achievements in chemistry as an undergraduate

Ian Kaman Tibbals, Rye, New York

Outstanding Chemistry Research Award

For excellence in research in chemistry

Audrey Rebecca Miles, Brunswick, Ohio

Outstanding Environmental Scientist Award

This award is given to the senior who has demonstrated extraordinary promise in the environmental sciences as evidenced by both academic and research excellence

Megan Lucille Hilbert, Denver, Colorado

Outstanding Physics Major

Outstanding senior physics major

Shenghua Liu, Beijing, People's Republic of China

Outstanding Undergraduate Leadership and Service Award

Presented to the exemplary students in the neuroscience and behavior major, and/or the University at large, who made outstanding contributions, through their leadership and service, to advance the interests of other students in the major, and/or made a significant impact on the Notre Dame or South Bend communities

Karina Lauren Duffy, Camarillo, California Annika Campbell Knuth, Inverness, Illinois

Outstanding Undergraduate Research Award

Presented to exemplary undergraduate researchers who made a significant, intellectual contribution to their assigned laboratory during a period of sustained service, as reflected by co-authored publications and/or conference presentations

Henry Joseph Bates, Westfield, Indiana Shannon Megan Kasun, Neptune, New Jersey William Gerard Powers, South Bend, Indiana

Outstanding Undergraduate Teaching Award

Presented to the students who demonstrated sustained excellence in teaching, either through undergraduate teaching assistantships, community education, mentorship, or other direct teaching experience

Elizabeth Marie D'sa, Dublin, Ohio Michaela Mary O'Grady, Gulf Breeze, Florida

Royal Society of Chemistry Certificate of Excellence

For outstanding achievements in chemistry or biochemistry

Theresa Marie Heidenreich, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania

Senior GE Prize for Honors Majors in Mathematics

For excellence in mathematics

Ryan Christopher Lynch, Ashburn, Virginia Bailee Rene Zacovic, Reynoldsburg, Ohio

Senior GE Prize for Mathematics Majors

For excellence in mathematics

Kayleigh Morgan Monahan, Roswell, Georgia Luke Christian Whitmer, Wheaton, Illinois

Universal Scholar Award

Presented to the students who demonstrated remarkable capabilities in research, teaching, leadership, and service, while exhibiting the character traits and behaviors that align with the teachings of Catholic Social Tradition

Margaret Edith Allen, Carol Stream, Illinois Jane Helen Caulfield, Edmonton, Alberta, Canada

The Reverend Joseph L. Walter, C.S.C. Award

To a preprofessional student dedicated to service

Angela Thien An Ly, Fort Wayne, Indiana

Paul F. Ware, M.D. Excellence in Undergraduate Research Award

This award is the highest honor bestowed upon a graduating senior in the department. It is based on outstanding research, GPA, and leadership and/or service in the department or college

Charlotte Claire Spraul, Effingham, Illinois

William R. Wischerath Outstanding Chemistry Major Award

For academic achievements of a graduating senior chemistry major

David Andrew Haungs, Manlius, New York

IN THE COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING

The Aero Propulsion Award

To the senior aerospace engineering major for outstanding performance in the gas turbines and propulsion class

Vincent Peter DiFilippo, Strongsville, Ohio

The Bud Ahearn Grand Challenge Scholar Award

In recognition of the College of Engineering seniors completing all competencies for the Grand Challenge Scholars Program

Sabrina Isabelle Antonucci, Doylestown, Pennsylvania Leland Patrick DePole, Severna Park, Maryland Cameron Michael DeShetler, New Albany, Ohio Matthew John Engels, Golf, Illinois Nolan Edward Fey, Fairfield, California Alexander Michael Kolodychak, Fairview, Pennsylvania Michael Andrew McKenzie, Jr., Wilmington, Delaware Jack Selkirk McArthur Reford, Toronto, Ontario, Canada Lyla Grace Senn, Austin, Texas John Patrick Sexton, Cumming, Georgia David Nicholas St. John Webster, Kingston, Jamaica

Joseph "Bud" Ahearn Leadership Award

To the graduating civil or environmental engineering seniors who have demonstrated the leadership qualities Bud embodied with humility and respect for others, and that he frequently verbalized. Great leaders love to build and to belong to a potent human force so significant that they can make their purpose happen

Arianna Bordogna-Jurkowitz, South Bend, Indiana Daniel James Pronko, San Diego, California

American Institute of Chemists Award

To recognize demonstrated leadership, character, scholastic achievement, and advancement of the chemical professions

Dillon Michael Bangasser, Concord Township, Ohio

American Society of Civil Engineers Activity Award

For participation in the services and activities of the American Society of Civil Engineers

John Joseph Sainz, Columbia, Illinois Eduardo Segura, Charlotte, North Carolina

Chemical Engineering Alumni Award

In recognition of high scholastic standing and involvement in extracurricular activities

Yamile Efigenia Cornejo Carrillo, Irving, Texas Abigail Mae Helenbrook, Lancaster, New York Connor Patrick Martin, Spring Lake, New Jersey Nathaniel Patrick Moller, Saint Paul, Minnesota David Nicholas St. John Webster, Kingston, Jamaica

Chemical Engineering Faculty Award

To the senior having the highest scholastic average after seven semesters

Alexander Michael Kolodychak, Fairview, Pennsylvania

Chemical Engineering Research Award

In recognition of outstanding undergraduate research

Gregory M. Cooper, Ambler, Pennsylvania Zachary William Muetzel, Inver Grove Heights, Minnesota Trevor Patrick Stone, Jr., Northampton, Pennsylvania Jackson Bradley Vyletel, Grosse Pointe, Michigan

The Americo Darin Prize

To significant improvement over the first four semesters of engineering

Adeniyi Emiabata, Lagos, Nigeria Colin Thomas McKechney, Fairport, New York Lillian Clare Montabon, Ames, Iowa

The Vincent P. Goddard Award

For the best design in the senior aerospace design course

Nicholas Allen Slusher, Columbia, Missouri

Leroy D. Graves Academic Improvement Award

To the senior civil engineering student for significant development in academic performance

Dastan Tursaliev, Bishkek, Kyrgyzstan

Dr. Raymond C. Gutschick Award

To the graduating senior who has demonstrated the most promise in geological research as evidenced by a successful undergraduate research project

Ella Ann Junker, Fredericksburg, Texas

Brian Hederman Award for Advances in Robotics

In recognition of outstanding integration of microprocessors and controls with mechanical systems

Katherine Marie Nolan, Winnetka, Illinois

Sydney Kelsey Excellence Prize

To the graduating senior, recognizing outstanding achievement in the field of structural mechanics

Anthony Joseph Papa, Cumming, Georgia

Sydney Kelsey Outstanding Scholar Award

To the senior civil engineering students for excellence and creativity in academics

Caitlyn Louise Cano, Houston, Texas Elizabeth Patricia Capretta, Arlington, Virginia

Reverend Alexander Kirsch, C.S.C. Award

To the seniors in geological sciences who have evidenced high qualities of personal character, scholarship, and leadership

Elena E. Herberg, Rush City, Minnesota John Joseph Sainz, Columbia, Illinois

The William D. Manly Award

In recognition for excellence in research related to material science and/or technology

Argerie Massiel Guevara, Miami, Florida

The James A. McCarthy Scholarship

Presented to the civil engineering students for outstanding academic and professional excellence in their junior year

Daniel James Pronko, San Diego, California Yiqiao Qin, Beijing, People's Republic of China

Jerome L. Novotny Design Award in Thermal Science

For best design in the senior heat transfer course

Zachary Allen Bennett, Verona, Wisconsin Trevor Jacob Pastega, Woodway, Washington

Outstanding Computer Engineering Senior Award

For outstanding academic achievement in the computer engineering program

Lauren Marie Korbel, Cedar Rapids, Iowa Angela Bernadette Rauch, Downers Grove, Illinois

Outstanding Computer Science Senior Award

For outstanding academic achievement in the Computer Science Program

William Constantine Burgis, Park Ridge, Illinois Kristen Helen Friday, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania Mia Annabella Manabat, New York, New York William Joseph McComis, Munster, Indiana

Pi Tau Sigma Honor Award

Notre Dame chapter recognition for outstanding academic performance and demonstrated professional potential

James Nicholas Ryniak, Southlake, Texas

Rockwell Automation Design Award

For the best design in the senior mechanical engineering's capstone design course

Zachary Allen Bennett, Verona, Wisconsin Kevin Gabriel Alvarez, Anies, Huesca, Spain

The Walter L. Shilts Award for Undergraduate Achievement

To the senior civil engineering students who have best fulfilled their potential through hard work and dedication to obtaining the best possible education

Andrew Joseph DeLuca, Rochester, New York Cason Johenry Wilburn, Chesapeake, Virginia

Sigma Gamma Tau Honor Award

To the outstanding graduate in aerospace engineering

Lauren Elisabeth Falk, Cincinnati, Ohio

The Reverend Thomas A. Steiner Prize

To the outstanding students in the College of Engineering who have displayed all-around excellence as students

Zachary Allen Bennett, Verona, Wisconsin Nathaniel James Doce Burke, Cedar Rapids, Iowa Lauren Elisabeth Falk, Cincinnati, Ohio Nolan Edward Fey, Fairfield, California Kristen Helen Friday, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania Anna Michelle Haigh, Altoona, Pennsylvania Daniel James Pronko, San Diego, California Angela Bernadette Rauch, Downers Grove, Illinois

John Treacy Chemical and Biomolecular Engineering Award

To the student with the highest score in thermodynamics in the spring of their sophomore year

Alexander Michael Kolodychak, Fairview, Pennsylvania

Zahm Prize for Aeronautical Engineering

To the senior who has achieved the most distinguished record in professional studies

Vincent Peter DiFilippo, Strongsville, Ohio

Zahm Prize for Mechanical Engineering

To the senior who has achieved the most distinguished record in professional studies

Kaitlyn Jane Bresingham, Wheaton, Illinois

IN THE MENDOZA COLLEGE OF BUSINESS

The Accountancy Chairman's Award

To a senior for outstanding service to the Department of Accountancy Crystal Tao Lin, Chicago, Illinois

The Accountancy Faculty Award

To an outstanding senior in the Department of Accountancy Nicholas Peter Hiel, Fanwood, New Jersey

The Accountancy Service Award

To a student for outstanding service to the Department of Accountancy programs, and community

Meghan Anmarie Bolinger, Redford, Michigan

The Wesley C. Bender Award for Marketing

To the senior with the highest grade point average in the marketing concentration

Kaitlyn Ann Tingwald, Granger, Indiana

The Peter Brady Award

To outstanding seniors in the Department of Accountancy

John Allen Ferguson III, La Grange, Illinois Mitchell James Johnson, Tampa, Florida

The Justin Harris Brumbaugh Memorial Award

To the Information Technology, Analytics, and Operations senior who classmates select as having had the most impact on their lives during their stay at Notre Dame

Meghan Ann Rupnik, Springfield, Illinois

Business Technology, IT, Analytics, and Operations Award

Given to the outstanding senior in the Department of Information Technology, Analytics, and Operations with the highest cumulative grade point average

Claudia Yan Yi Tang, Honolulu, Hawaii

The Paul F. Conway Award

Given to the senior in the Department of Finance who embodies those characteristics that define our tradition of excellence: a person of keen intellect who enriches the ideals of Notre Dame

Christian Vincent McKernan, Yardley, Pennsylvania

The Brother Cyprian, C.S.C. Award

To outstanding students in the Department of Accountancy

Patrick Seamus Costello, Glen Ellyn, Illinois Frank Jang, Glenview, Illinois Michael John Murakami, Palatine, Illinois Michael James Salman, Island Lake, Illinois

The Dean's Award

To a senior in the Mendoza College of Business with high academic achievement in their graduating class and who demonstrates outstanding leadership and service to the University and the College

Maxim Nikolas Manyak, Los Angeles, California

The Dean's Graduate Business Award

To the student in each program, nominated by faculty, who demonstrates strong leadership amongst his/her classmates, shows promise for future professional success, and has a strong record of scholarship

Executive Master of Nonprofit Administration: Alex Cantu, San Antonio, Texas Master of Business Administration - Traditional: Tanique S. Philogene, Silver Spring, Maryland Master of Nonprofit Administration: Matthew S. Scott, Milwaukee, Wisconsin Master of Science in Accountancy: Jack Burley Kiser, Royal Center, Indiana Master of Science in Business Analytics: - Sports Analytics: Jared Carter Smith, Ladera Ranch, California Master of Science in Business Analytics - Residential: Christopher James Fake, Allentown, New Jersey Master of Science in Finance: Abigail Jabor, Lubbock, Texas Master of Science in Management: Olivia Grace Grimm, Temecula, California

The Tara K. Deutsch Award

To a senior in the Department of Accountancy for exemplary social consciousness and devotion to efforts to give hope to the less fortunate

Joshua Albert Sequeira, Mahwah, New Jersey

The Department of Finance Distinguished Student Award

In honor of Le Claire Eells and Raymond P. Kent. Award is given to the seniors in the department who have demonstrated outstanding leadership

Mitchell Neil Babiarz, Greenwich, Connecticut Luke Henry Bell, Mendham, New Jersey Robert Joseph Calabro, Blue Bell, Pennsylvania Charles Jason Dapp, Carmel, Indiana Noah Patrick Drynan, Spokane, Washington Keian Scott Gatewood, Greenfield, Indiana Michael George Hendrickson, Barrington, Illinois Grace Elise Kamholz, Western Springs, Illinois Cullen Lawrence MacQuarrie, Charlotte, North Carolina Jonathan Michael Milani, Elmhurst, Illinois John Patrick O'Grady, Cincinnati, Ohio

The Eugene D. Fanning Award

To the senior man and woman who demonstrate exceptional achievement in business communications, excellence in writing, speaking, listening, and interpersonal communication and who demonstrate leadership potential, initiative, integrity, and respect for the dignity and rights of others

Sabrina Elizabeth Curran, Houston, Texas Patrick Neil Dolan, Potomac, Maryland

The Yusaku Furuhashi Award

To the senior or junior in the Department of Marketing for the best essay capturing the marketing insights gained through the international study experience

Melanie Grace Maggine, El Paso, Texas

The Paul D. Gilbert Award

To the senior in the Department of Marketing demonstrating outstanding leadership in departmental, college, and University activities

Camila Florencia Sanchez Siles, La Paz, Bolivia

The Hamilton Award

To the student in each program with the highest cumulative grade point average

Accountancy: Kristen Lynn Cirone, Newtown, Connecticut Finance: Patrick Neil Dolan, Potomac, Maryland Dean Christopher Ganas, Inverness, Illinois IT, Analytics, and Operations: Dave Ram Mohan, Phoenix, Arizona Management and Organization: Caleb David Grieser, Britton, Michigan Marketing: Brooke Elizabeth Puccini, Schaumburg, Illinois

The Reverend Theodore M. Hesburgh, C.S.C. Founder's Award

To the Master of Nonprofit Administration student who best personifies the core characteristics of the MNA program: Servant Heart. Business Mind

Enelless Tintani Chimbali, Blantyre, Malawi

David J. LaBarre Community Service Award

To the student who is well regarded by his/her Master of Nonprofit Administration classmates, possesses integrity and character consistent with Notre Dame ideals, demonstrates a willingness to help other students, and displays a commitment to both Notre Dame and surrounding communities as demonstrated through community service

Kourtney Alexandria Bradshaw-Clay, Raleigh, North Carolina

The Elmer Layden Award

To the outstanding students in the Department of Accountancy

Ryan Patrick Ford, Rochester, New York Madeleine Ashley Geller, Windermere, Florida Charles David Law, Portland, Oregon Daniel William Poulton, Acton, Massachusetts Dibin Sainju, Kathmandu, Nepal

John R. Malone Academic Achievement Award

To the junior in the Department of Marketing with the highest cumulative grade point average and conferred on the winner during their senior year

Brooke Elizabeth Puccini, Schaumburg, Illinois

The Management and Organization Department Student Service Award

This award honors student who embodies the spirit of Notre Dame through the provision of extraordinary and selfless service to management consulting students and the Mendoza College of Business

Abigail Marie Hegarty, Victoria, Minnesota

Master of Science in Finance Service Award

The recipient is selected by the Master of Science in Finance faculty and demonstrates outstanding performance in the MSF program, shows outstanding leadership, and exhibits character during his/her MSF experience

Michael Francis O'Grady, Milton, Massachusetts

Albert A. Masters Award

To the graduate students for outstanding performance in the Master of Science in Accountancy program in the Mendoza College of Business

Mary Elizabeth Jenkins, Overland Park, Kansas Isabella Maria Martinez, Miami, Florida Rachel Christine Repke, Gainesville, Georgia

The Charles G. Morrow Award for Business Excellence

To the graduating seniors in the Mendoza College of Business who have demonstrated business excellence through University service and leadership. This award also acknowledges the student's academic and professional integrity

Sabrina Elizabeth Curran, Houston, Texas Sean Michael Ford, Tinley Park, Illinois Tia René Williams, Kenner, Louisiana

J.D. Stuart Pegg Outstanding Male Student Award

To the male traditional Master of Business Administration student, nominated by fellow students, who demonstrates outstanding prowess, shows leadership, and exhibits character during his MBA experience

Nathan Mauro, North Liberty, Indiana

The Lucy Blandford Pilkinton, Ph.D. Memorial Award

To a graduating Master of Business Administration candidate demonstrating exceptional achievement in management communication, excellence in writing, speaking, listening, and interpersonal communication, and who demonstrates integrity and respect for the dignity and rights of others

Analyse Elaine Seely, Sturgis, Michigan

Marylyn S. Rosenthal Outstanding Female MBA Student Award

To the female traditional Master of Business Administration student, nominated by fellow students, who demonstrates outstanding academic prowess, shows outstanding leadership, and exhibits character during her MBA experience

Anna Josephine Crider, Jefferson City, Missouri

Marylyn S. Rosenthal Outstanding Male MBA Student Award

To the male traditional Master of Business Administration student, nominated by fellow students, who demonstrates outstanding academic prowess, shows outstanding leadership, and exhibits character during his MBA experience

Joseph Drayton McClelland, Bloomfield Township, Michigan

The Robert M. Satterfield Award

To a student for bringing enthusiasm, integrity, and a spirit of teamwork to the classroom

Kelly Nolan Cooney Mansour, Dallas, Texas

Donna M. Sclafani Memorial Award Scholarship

Given as a memorial to the 1981 graduate of the University of Notre Dame, it is presented annually to an outstanding female Master of Business Administration marketing student as voted by the Department of Marketing faculty

Katherine McCorkindale Kern, Barrington, Illinois

Frederick B. Snite, Jr. Spirit of Notre Dame Award

To the student who is well regarded by his/her fellow traditional Master of Business Administration students, possesses the integrity and character consistent with Notre Dame ideals, demonstrates a willingness to help other students, and displays a commitment to both the Notre Dame and surrounding communities as demonstrated through community service

Oluwafunmilayo Adeola Owopetu, Calgary, Alberta, Canada

Master of Science in Finance Spirit of Notre Dame Award

An award given to Master of Science in Finance student, as nominated by their peers, who demonstrate commitment to the MSF program, its students, faculty, and administration, presents a sense of purpose for other MSF students, and enhances the MSF program through his/her actions

Aditya Vashistha, Bikaner, India

The Robert Vecchio Leadership Award

Award is given at the discretion of the faculty to a consulting or entrepreneurship student who embraces the spirit of Notre Dame and has excelled in developing leadership skills

Lynsee Sue Ludwick, Edwardsburg, Michigan

The Marlene Wasikowski Outstanding Service Award

Given to a senior in the Department of Finance for rendering outstanding service to the department

Sabrina Elizabeth Curran, Houston, Texas

Wittenbach and Milani Award

To the students in the Department of Accountancy for outstanding service to the department, programs, and community

Thaddea Akosua Adjepomah Ampadu, Columbus, Ohio Andrew Arndt, Valparaiso, Indiana

Carl Azrak, Saint Louis, Missouri Julia Alexandra Echemendia, Miramar, Florida Leona Brooks Fisher, Wynnewood, Pennsylvania Molly Louise Harding, Kalamazoo, Michigan Sean Patrick O'Connor, Long Island, New York Amanda Faith Pottorff, Columbus, Indiana Ana Teresa Reyes, Manassas, Virginia

IN THE SCHOOL OF ARCHITECTURE

Association of Licensed Architects Student Merit Award

Patrick Allen Beck, Davidson, North Carolina Angelica Rose Derwent Ketcham, Chicago, Illinois

IN THE UNIVERSITY

American Legion General Military Excellence Medal

Awarded to a commissioning naval officer with top marks in military science, leadership, discipline, character, and citizenship

Noah Wade Watson, Titusville, Florida

American Legion Scholastic Medal

Awarded to a commissioning naval officer with top marks in military science and general academic standing who demonstrates high qualities of military leadership through active pursuit of and participation in student activities that develop community camaraderie

Joshua Daniel Williams, Sparta, New Jersey

American Society of Naval Engineers Award

Awarded to a commissioning naval officer and graduating undergraduate engineer with top academic marks and proven professional accomplishments who is pursuing graduate education

Robert Clayton Hayden, Madison, Connecticut

The Carter Family Award

Award for the midshipman who has consistently demonstrated the highest standards of leadership, initiative, professionalism and service before self

Christopher Robert Escamilla, Jr., Manassas, Virginia

Catholic War Veterans Award

Awarded to the commissioning naval officer who has the most thoroughly contributed to community service within the battalion

Henry Edward Baer, Lafayette, California

Chief of Naval Operations Distinguished Midshipman Graduate

Award to honor one graduating midshipman at each NROTC unit, who demonstrates the highest standards of leadership, academic and military performance

Christopher Robert Escamilla, Jr., Manassas, Virginia

Detachment 225 Commanders Leadership Award

To the outstanding Air Force ROTC senior with the highest combined merit of character, leadership, and officer potential

William Samuel Parker, Zionsville, Indiana

Daughters of the American Revolution Award

Awarded to a commissioning female naval officer with top marks in military science and general academia who demonstrates the qualities of dependability, good character, adherence to military discipline, leadership and a fundamental and patriotic understanding of the importance of military training

Gracie Lynn Molnar, Granger, Indiana

Daughters of the War of 1812 Award

Awarded to a commissioning female naval officer who exhibits qualities of excellence through academic distinction, leadership, military discipline, dependability, and patriotism

Ava Marie Millman, Ann Arbor, Michigan

The Patrick Dixon Award

Award for the Notre Dame Army ROTC program, a U.S. saber is presented annually to an outstanding member of the Army ROTC Club

Connor Nicholas Tsikitas, Bloomfield, New Jersey

Staff Sergeant Gary Dooley Award

Award for the midshipman who has demonstrated the highest ideals of leadership through initiative, professionalism, and service before self throughout their four years at Notre Dame

Charles Paul Ippolito, Newport News, Virginia

Easby-Smith Award

Award recognizes the #1 Cadet with an US Army Saber

Gracie Lynn Molnar, Granger, Indiana

The Exemplar Leadership Award

Award recognizes the #1 Cadet with an US Army Saber

Lindsey M. Michie, Chesterfield, New Jersey

The Gallagher-Snider Award

To the midshipman graduate who has an outstanding record in academic achievement, superior military hearing, and exceptional leadership and physical fitness throughout their four years at Notre Dame

Kathleen Marie Pala, Falls Church, Virginia

The Haley Award

Award to the Cadet who displays the Notre Dame Ethos of God, Country, Notre Dame and serves as a mentor for the junior Cadets in the program

Jack Ryan Schichtel, Rockford, Michigan

The Jordan Award

Award to an outstanding member of the Irish Rangers

William Nicols Barcena, Norcross, Georgia

Cyndx Military Award for Excellence

Awarded to a commissioning naval officer with top marks in academic performance and leadership

Noah Wade Watson, Titusville, Florida

Marine Corps Association Honor Graduate

Awarded to the commissioning Marine Corps officer with the highest collaborative performance in the arenas of academia, athletics, and leaderships

Joshua Daniel Williams, Sparta, New Jersey

George C. Marshall Award

To the senior Army cadet officer for excellence in leadership

Jack Ryan Schichtel, Rockford, Michigan

The Captain McGurty Award

To the midshipman graduate who has exemplified the leadership and service traits of a naval officer and has served in one of the senior midshipman staff positions during the past year

Noah Wade Watson, Titusville, Florida

The McKee Award

Awarded to a cadet in the top 20% of his/her cadet class who is serving in some special capacity, such as the officer in charge of drill team, honor guard, or color guard

Michael Joseph Owers, Metairie, Louisiana

The Naimoli Award

To the senior midshipman demonstrating, without fanfare, superior dedication and effort in academic achievement, student activities, and leadership throughout four years as an NROTC midshipman

Robert Li Xu, Frederick, Maryland

Naval Submarine League Outstanding Achievement Award

Awarded to a commissioning naval officer with top marks in military aptitude and general academic standing selected for Submarine Warfare who is instrumental in the recruitment of future submarine warfare officers

Henry Edward Baer, Lafayette, California

The Captain Reid K. Nishizuka Mentorship Award

To a senior Air Force ROTC cadet who has been voted on by his/her peers. They must show a willingness to mentor cadets who need help in the Air Force ROTC program

Elena E. Herberg, Rush City, Minnesota

Ursula Fox Pierce Naval ROTC Endowment for Excellence Award

Awarded to the commissioning naval officer with top marks in academic and physical performance

Zachary Alexander Jaromin, Andover, Massachusetts

Colonel Brian C. Regan Award

Awarded to a Commissioning Marine Corps Officer who demonstrates outstanding performance in academics, athletics and leadership

George William Bednar, Old Greenwich, Connecticut

Reserve Officer Association Award

Awarded to a Commissioning Naval Officer with top academic marks who possesses and encourages notable leadership attributes of professional appearance, courtesy, and tact

James Patrick Galvin IV, Syosset, New York

The Captain Paul Roberge Memorial Award

To the outstanding Air Force ROTC senior cadet who exemplifies the Air Force core value of integrity, service before self and excellence in all we do

Jake Ryan Franklin, Rancho Cucamonga, California

Captain Jack J. and Sherry Samar Award

Awarded to a commissioning naval officer with outstanding athletic performance who demonstrates the highest sense of leadership and is selected for naval aviation

Charles Jacob House, White Lake, Michigan

The Schellinger / Dukeman Commanders Award

Award recognizes the most outstanding cadet of the fall semester with an U.S. Army saber for their ability to collaborate as a teammate and be a leader amongst peers

Abigail Marie Lanz, Stillwater, Minnesota

Sea Service Leadership Association Award

Awarded to a commissioning naval female officer with notable professional, technical, and service accomplishments who demonstrates character and integrity through adherence to the Navy's core values of honor, courage and commitment

Gracie Lynn Molnar, Granger, Indiana

Sons of the American Revolution Award

Awarded to one commissioning male navy officer and one commissioning male Marine Corps officer who demonstrates high degrees of merit with respect to leadership, military bearing, and general excellence

Connor J. Rooney, Wilmette, Illinois Noah Wade Watson, Titusville, Florida

Sons of the Union Veterans of the Civil War Award

Awarded to a commissioning male naval officer who displays the highest degree of patriotism and who has demonstrated a high degree of academic performance and leadership

John William Mansfield, Port Washington, New York

George C. Strake Award

Awarded to a commissioning Navy officer who demonstrates notable dedication to the unit through outstanding leadership and esprit de corps throughout four years in the Battalion

Robert Li Xu, Frederick, Maryland

United Services Automobile Association Award

Awarded to a commissioning naval officer with top marks in aptitude and military science

George William Bednar, Old Greenwich, Connecticut

Commander Ronald Wong '53 Award for Excellence

This award is given to the honor company commanders for both the spring and fall semesters

Henry Edward Baer, Lafayette, California Evan Gen Molka, Millburn, New Jersey

TASSEL COLORS

	ARCHITECTURE	Lilac	FINE ARTS	Brown
	ARTS, LETTERS, HUMANITIES	White	GLOBAL AFFAIRS	Peacock Blue
	COMMERCE, ACCOUNTANCY, BUSINESS	Drab	LAW	Purple
	NON-PROFIT ADMINISTRATION (MASTER) EDUCATION (ACE)	Light Blue	SCIENCE	Golden Yellow
	EDUCATION ADMINISTRATION	White	THEOLOGY AND SACRED MUSIC	Scarlet
	ENGINEERING	Orange		

Tassels are worn on the right side and shifted to the left after the degree has been conferred.

This listing is the property of the University of Notre Dame and is subject to copyright protection. It may not be reproduced without the expressed written consent of Dennis K. Brown, Assistant Vice President of News and Information at the University of Notre Dame.